

2023 Catalog

60 Turnpike Road Ipswich, MA 01938 Phone: 978-356-6342 Fax: 978-356-4476 www.wolfhillgardencenter.com



www.wolfhillgardencenter.com

60 Turnpike Road Ipswich, MA 01938 (p) 978-356-6342 (f) 978-356-4476

104 Eastern Avenue Gloucester, MA 01930 (p) 978-281-4480 (f) 978-282-0619

Wolf Hill Garden Center is proudly a family owned and operated business. After starting a landscaping company in 1978, brothers Jim & John McKechnie saw the need for a Garden Center on Cape Ann. With the help of family and friends, they put time and effort into starting a store in addition to their landscaping company in Gloucester, MA. In 1998, they opened their second Garden Center in Ipswich, MA. As Jim and John grow older, their children are very involved in the company, and continue to run Wolf Hill as a family business. The landscape division has retired, but the Garden Centers are both continuing on with the help of their children, as well as their very loyal and dedicated employees. We are so fortunate to have the crew of employees we have, who we value tremendously!

Both Wolf Hill locations are open year round and stock a great variety of things for your garden and landscaping needs. We are happy to sell to both retail and wholesale customers, and proudly offer exceptional customer service to both! Since New England has such wonderful weather giving us 4 different seasons, our business changes with each season. In the spring and summer, we offer a vast selection of **nursery stock** (trees, shrubs, annuals, perennials, vegetables, herbs, houseplants, tropicals, bulbs etc.), **landscape materials** (bulk materials: mulch, loam, stone, sand & compost; cobblestones, landscape edging, sod, pavers, grass seed, and much more), **garden center products** (fertilizers, pesticides, seeds & seed starting products, pest/rodent repellents, garden & landscaping tools, gardening gloves, gardening hats and shoes, etc.), **pottery, statuary, birdbaths, outdoor furniture, garden accents** (flags, spinners, solar stakes, etc.). In the fall, we still offer a great selection of all the things we offer in the spring & summer, but we also bring in a lot of decor to decorate your home for the fall - such as **pumpkins, mums, gourds, corn stalks, scarecrows**, etc. In addition to that, we offer **seasoned & kiln dried firewood** to buy now for winter burning or for your cool fall nights. In the winter, we turn into your Christmas wonderland. We have fresh & artificial **Christmas trees, wreaths, urns & container arrangements, winter shrubs and trees, Christmas lights, Christmas tree stands, ornaments & gifts.** We continue to offer kiln dried firewood & fire starting products, some landscape materials (sand, road salt, road pack, stone dust, 3/4" & 3/8" stone), garden center products, our pottery & statuary are still shoppable, but it's a much smaller selection because we haven't received in our spring products yet. Our lpswich location has a 2-story gift shop that shouldn't be missed!

We'd like to take this opportunity to say, thank you! Even if you have not shopped with us yet, we appreciate you taking the time looking through this catalog & thinking of us to do your business with. We hope it is helpful to you! Please feel free to contact us if you have any questions about this booklet. We are happy to help in any way that we can!

Thank you, The Wolf Hill Family

Department Managers at Our Wolf Hill Ipswich Location:

General Manager	Brittany Malgeri	office@wolfhillgardencenter.com
Assistant Manager	Lauren DeCoste	Idecoste@wolfhillgardencenter.com
Landscape Supply Manager	Tyler Chafe	tchafe@wolfhillgardencenter.com
Annuals & Perennials Manager	Jackie Panek	jpanek@wolfhillgardencenter.com
Trees & Shrubs Manager	Nate Hopping	nhopping@wolfhillgardencenter.com
Garden Center Manager	Brian Curley	bcurley@wolfhillgardencenter.com
Gift Shop Manager	Ashley Laudenslager	ashleyl@wolfhillgardencenter.com

Contractor Discount Accounts are offered to Contractor Professionals. We will not sell items at discounted prices to any unauthorized buyer (customers, friends or relatives). Proof of business is required to be eligible for Contractor Discount accounts. Applications can be picked up at either store location or can be downloaded from our website.

All prices are subject to change. Pricing in this guide applies to lpswich location only.

IPSWICH STORE DELIVERY FEES

Town	IPSWICH	BOXFORD	BEVERLY	BEVERLY FARMS	AMESBURY	ANDOVER	MALDEN
	(excluding Great	E. BOXFORD	W. BOXFORD	W. NEWBURY	N. ANDOVER	LAWRENCE	METHUEN
	and Little Neck)	ESSEX	BYFIELD	PEABODY	BRADFORD	MARBLEHEAD	NAHANT
		IPSWICH (Neck)	DANVERS	PLUM ISLAND	GLOUCESTER	MERRIMAC	READING
	1	ROWLEY	GEORGETOWN		HAVERHILL	N. READING	REVERE
		TOPSFIELD	GROVELAND		LYNN	SWAMPSCOTT	SOMERVILLE
			HAMILTON		LYNNFIELD	WILMINGTON	WINTHROP
			S. HAMILTON		MANCHESTER		WOBURN
			MIDDLETON		ROCKPORT		
			NEWBURY		SALEM		
			NEWBURYPORT		SALISBURY		
			WENHAM		SAUGUS		
					WAKEFIELD		
Bulk Delivery	\$25	\$35	\$45	\$60	\$70	\$85	\$100
Box Truck	\$40	\$50	\$60	\$75	\$85	\$100	\$115
2nd Man Fee*	\$30	\$45	\$60	\$75	\$90	\$105	\$120
Pallet Truck	\$90	\$100	\$120	\$135	\$150	\$170	\$185

Delivery beyond listed areas is available for an additional charge.

*2nd Man Fee will be charged at the salesperson's discretion, including:

- Sod rolls of more than 15 rolls of sod (unless it is a pallet delivery, then charge pallet delivery)
- 15 or more bag products
- 15 or more cobblestones (unless it is a pallet delivery, then charge pallet delivery)
- 15 or more smaller shrubs/trees
- 2 or more large shrubs/trees

TABLE OF CONTENTS

BULK PRODUCTS	1
Mulch	1
Soil	1
Stone	1
SOD	1
BAGGED PRODUCTS	1
Soils	1
Compost	1
Mulch	1
Stone & Sand	1
BELGARD HARDSCAPE	2
CAMBRIDGE HARDSCAPE	2
NATURAL STONE & COBBLESTONES	3
MASONRY SUPPLIES	3
VENEER	3
GARDEN CENTER	4
GRASS SEED	4
GRUB CONTROL	4
LAWN FERTILIZERS	4
GARDEN FERTILIZERS & AMENDMENTS	4
FURNITURE	5
GIFT SHOP & HOME DECOR	5
HOLIDAY DECORATING	5
FIREWOOD	5
DECIDUOUS SHRUBS	6
BROADLEAF EVERGREENS	13
RHODODENDRONS	16
DECIDUOUS TREES	17
NEEDLE EVERGREENS	25
TOPIARIES	33
ROSES	34
FRUIT TREES & SHRUBS	36
VINES	37
ORNAMENTAL GRASSES & BAMBOO	38

PERENNIALS & GROUNDCOVERS	39
ANNUALS	41
POTTERY	41
STATUARY	41
USDA PLANT HARDINESS ZONES	48

BULK PRODUCTS

****All Bulk Products Sold By Cubic Yard****

Mulch	
Midnight Black	56.00
Rich black enhanced mulch	
Dark Pine	54.00
Softwood blend medium to dark brown color	
Dark Pine/Compost	57.00
Our dark pine fortified with 100% organic compost	
Terra Mulch	64.00
Brick Ends Farm product. Fine texture composed of horse	
bedding & manure that improves soil overtime.	
Red Hemlock	56.00
Enhanced red hemlock/spruce mix	
Aged Hemlock	61.00
Natural dark brown burgundy color, very fine	
Playground Chips	59.00
Certified & tested, natural golden brown color	

Full trailer load direct ship pricing available depending on location

Soil	
Super Loam	46.00
Mix of ¾" screened loam and compost	
Screened Loam	42.00
¾" screened loam	
Organic Compost	49.00
Agresource 1/2" screened Compost	

Stone

¾" Crushed Stone	48.00
Bluish/grey color	
¾" Crushed Stone	48.00
Bluish/grey color	
1 ¹ / ₂ " Crushed Stone	Call for pricing and availability
Bluish/grey color (Delivery only)	
Stone Dust	48.00
Pulverized crushed stone, blue/grey cold	or
Road Pack	48.00
Blue/grey color, ¾" minus stone	
¾" Round Stone	69.00
Tan/Brown colors	
¾" Round Stone	69.00
Tan/Brown colors	
1 ¹ / ₂ " Round Stone	90.00
Tan/Brown color, round	
Mason Sand	65.00
Fine sand used for mortar or play sand	
Concrete Sand	49.00
Coarse sand for patios and backfill	

<u>SOD</u>

Sod Roll (2ft x 5ft)	\$7.99 ea
Received fresh Saturday mornings. Please pre-	-order by Thursday for

guaranteed availability. Orders of 1,000+ sq.ft. available Mon. - Sat.

BAGGED PRODUCTS

Soil

Soils	
1cf Coast of Maine Potting Soil	14.99
2cf Coast of Maine Potting Soil	24.99
1cf Coast of Maine Garden Soil	14.99
1cf Jolly Gardener Potting Mix	10.99
2cf Jolly Gardener Potting Mix	16.99
1cf Glee Potting Mix	16.99
1cf Jolly Gardener Moisture Mate	10.99
1cf Jolly Gardener Garden Soil	8.99
1cf Jolly Gardener Topsoil	4.99
1cf Coast of Maine Topsoil	12.99
1cf Jolly Gardener Potting Soil	5.99
1cf Jolly Gardener Tree, Shrub & Rose Soil	6.99
1cf Jolly Gardener Lawn Soil	7.99
1cf Coast of Maine Raised Bed Mix	14.99
1.5cf Just Natural Raised Bed Mix	12.99
12qt Happy Frog Potting Soil	14.99
2cf Happy Frog Potting Soil	29.99
12qt Ocean Forest Potting Soil	14.99
1.5cf Ocean Forest Potting Soil	29.99
3cft Ocean Forest Potting Soil	54.99
1cf Light Warrior Seed Starter	34.99

Compost

1cf Coast of Maine Lobster Compost	14.99
1cf Coast of Maine Compost & Peat	14.99
1cf Jolly Gardener Dehydrated Cow Manure	8.99
.75cf Just Natural Composted Cow Manure	5.99
1cf Black Earth Compost	12.99

Mulch

Maion	
2cf Jolly Gardener Pine	7.99
2cf Jolly Gardener Hemlock	7.99
2cf Jolly Gardener Red	7.99
2cf Jolly Gardener Dark	7.99
2cf Jolly Gardener Black	7.99
2cf Jolly Gardener Cedar	7.99
1cf Coast of Maine Enriching Mulch	9.99
2cf Coast of Maine Enriching Mulch	16.99
2cf Coast of Maine Mulch & Seaweed	18.99
2cf Jolly Gardener Playground Mulch	7.99
3.5cf Mulch Master	33.99
1.5cf Sweet Peet	18.99

Stone & Sand

.5cf Mini Marble Chips	8.99
.4cf Marble Chips	8.99
.5cf Pea Gravel	8.99
.5cf River Pebbles	8.99
.5cf Drainage Rock	8.99
.5cf Pond Stone	9.99
.5cf Road Pac	7.99
.5cf Stone Dust	7.99
.5cf All Purpose Sand	9.99
50# Golden Play Sand	7.99
50# Poly Sand Tan	49.99
50# Poly Sand Grey	49.99
50# Poly Sand Granite	49.99

BELGARD HARDSCAPE

All Belgard products subject to \$25 pallet deposit, redeemable for \$15.00

PAVERS	
Heritage Collection	
London Cobble 6x6	\$1.39 ea
London Cobble 6x9	\$1.99 ea
Holland Stone 60mm	\$1.19 ea
Old York	\$1.29 ea
Marina Coping 6"	\$4.49 ea
Laguna Coping	\$109.99 ea
Natural Collection	
Catalina Slate	\$6.49/sf
LaFitt Rustic Slab	\$7.49/sf
Mega Arbel Patio Slab 60mm	\$9.99/sf
***** Full Pallet Only******	
Metropolitan Collection	
Catalina Grana	\$6.49/sf
Lafitt Grana	\$7.49/sf
Environmental Series*	
Aqualine	\$6.28/sf
Urbana 3-pc 60 mm	\$6.48/sf
WALLSTONE	
Allen Block	
AB Classic 6 degree SRW	\$18.99 ea
AB Cap	\$17.99 ea
AB Corner (12 L/12 R)	\$22.99 ea
	ψ22.99 ea
Tumbled Retaining Wall Products	*Full Pallets Only*
Country Side Wall	\$5.99 ea
Weston Wall	\$8.99 ea
Belair Wall	*Full Pallets Only*
Belair Wall Freestanding Wall FSW 6"	\$32.99/sf
Belair Wall Corner unit	\$32.99 ea
Belair Ret. Wall Cap	\$12.99 ea
Belair Wall End Caps 3"	\$21.99 ea
Belair Wall Freestanding Wall End 6"	\$44.99 ea
Anchor Retaining Walls	
Diamond 9D (straight faced)	\$12.99 ea
Diamond 9D 6" corner unit	\$18.99 ea
Diamond Universal Radian Cap	\$29.99 ea
FIRE PITS	
Weston Stone Fire Pit Kit	\$899.99
Countryside Wall Fire Pit Kit	\$849.99
,	÷ - · - · • •

STONE FARM OUTDOOR LIVING KITS

We carry a full line of outdoor living kits from Stone Farm Living. Easy to assemble and veneer. More info at <u>www.stonefarmliving.com</u>

*****All stone products returned to the store will be subject to a 25% restocking fee

CAMBRIDGE HARDSCAPE

* All Cambridge Products are subject to a \$24.00 non-refundable pallet deposit*

PAVERS

PAVERS	
Sherwood Collection	
Ledgestone 4.5x9 / Smooth 4.5x9*	\$1.89 ea
Ledgestone 3-pc Kit / Smooth 3-pc*	\$6.99/sf
Ledgestone XL 3-pc Kit */smooth	\$8.49/sf
Ledgestone XL (24"x36") *smooth only	\$59.99 ea
Belgium Cast Stone 5-pc Ki	\$6.99/sf
River Rock (Full Pallet Coal/O/N)	\$8.99/sf
Brick Alley (*Coal Only)	\$6.99/sf
24"x24" smooth	\$24.99 ea
Roundtable Collection	
6x6 *	\$1.59 ea
6x9*	\$2.39 ea
Circle Kit	\$399.99
Kings Court Collection (*smooth)	
4x8 holland	\$1.49 ea
6x9	\$2.49 ea
8x8	\$2.89 ea
Crusader Collection	
Ledgestone Cast Stone Caps**	\$9.99/LnFt
6x12 Bullnose	\$4.69 ea
12X24 ¼ Bullnose caps	\$19.99 ea
Permeable	
Ledgestone Permeable 3pc kit	\$7.29/sf
Ledgestone smooth permeable 6x9	\$2.59 ea
WALLSTONE	
Olde English Tumbled Wall*	\$8.99 ea
Olde English NON Tumbled*	\$8.99 ea
Pyzique Split Face Block*	\$8.99 ea
Maytrx 6" Double sided S/F Wall*	\$26.99/sf
Omega 7" double sided wall	\$39.99/sf
Omega 3.5" double sided wall	\$44.99/sf
Sigma 8" Split Face Block*	\$16.99 ea
Sigma 8" Corner Block	\$24.99 ea
3" Split/face cap 13"	\$13.99 ea
3" Single Sided 18" Cap	
	\$15.99 ea
Garden Wall Sigma 6" wall single sided	\$8.99 ea \$13.99 ea
FIRE PITS & FIREPLACES Olde English Square kit*	\$999.00
Round Kit*	\$999.00
Pyzique Round Kit*	\$949.00
	ψ3 4 3.00 ¢1000.00

	+ · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
Round Kit*	\$999.00
Pyzique Round Kit*	\$949.00
Maytrx Square Kit*	\$1099.00
Garden Wall Round	\$949.00
Ledgestone Round kit	\$1099.00
Optional Galv. Round Cover	\$199.99
Optional Stainless Spark Screen	\$749.00

NATURAL STONE & COBBLESTONES

Cobblestones (Grev)	
Cube 4x4x4	\$1.99 ea
Landscape 4x4x8	\$4.99 ea
Regulation 5x9x5	\$5.99 ea
Jumbo 7x10x4	\$7.99 ea
Paver 2.5x9x5	\$3.99 ea

Natural Stone Pallets

PA Fieldstone Thin 1-3"	\$499.99
PA Fieldstone Thin 1-3" Half Pallet	\$319.99
PA Garden Path Medium	\$699.00
PA Fieldstone Chunky 3-8"	\$449.99
Colonial Thin 1-3" (Grey)	\$449.99
Colonial Garden Path Medium	\$699.00
Colonial Fieldstone Chunky 3-8"	\$449.00
Colonial Steppers LG (3-4 pc pallet)	\$599.00
Irregular Bluestone Full Color 11/2-2"	\$949.00
New England Fieldstone Thin	\$549.00
New England Fieldstone Round	\$449.00
Connecticut Tan Thin	\$949.00
Connecticut White Line	\$949.00
Pocono Tan Blend	\$699.00

Bluestone

*\$30.00 pallet deposit on all bluestone orders *Less than full pallets: add \$1.50 sf*

Thermal Blue (12x12-24x36)	\$17.99 sf
Thermal Mixed (12x12-24x36)	\$14.99 sf
Natural Cleft Mixed (12x12-24x36)	\$11.99 sf

Bluestone Treads

Due to the shortage in bluestone treads, all treads must be quoted the day order is placed. *Available in 3'-8' lengths; Widths 12"-24" *Thermal Top and 1 long/2 short sides

Carribean Bluestone

12x12-24x36" Pattern Stock	\$11.98 sqft
4'x12"x2" Tread	\$69.98 ea
5'x12"x2" Tread	\$89.98 ea
6'x12"x2" Tread	\$104.98 ea
8'x12'x2" Tread	\$139.98 ea

Granite (Grey Mist/ White Mist)

White Mist Pattern Stock	\$16.98 sqft
Grey Mist Pattern Stock	\$16.98 sqft
Tread White/Grey Mist 4'12"x2"	\$119.98 ea
Tread White/Grey Mist 5'x12"x2"	\$139.98 ea
Tread White/Grey Mist 6'x12"x2"	\$179.98 ea
Tread White/Grey Mist 8'x12"x2"	\$239.98 ea

******All stone products returned to the store will be subject to a 25% restocking fee.*******

MASONRY SUPPLIES

CEMENT / CONCRETE / MORTAR

	\$40.00 L
Conproco Mortar Mix 80 Lbs	\$13.99 bag
High Strength Concrete Mix 80 lbs	\$10.99 bag
POLYMERIC SAND	
Alliance	
G2 Polymeric Sand Grey	\$44.99 bag
G2 Polymeric Sand Tan	\$44.99 bag
Gator Dust	\$44.99 bag
*We carry the complete line of cleaners and s	ealers from Alliance
FROMO	
EDGING	
Surefoot	
Black plastic Paver edging 8'	\$13.99 ea
Alternative Device Estation 0	¢40.00

Black plastic Paver edging 8'	\$13.99 ea
Aluminum Paver Edging 9'	\$16.99 ea
10" spiral Edging Spike	\$0.69 ea
ADHESIVE	
Xtreme Bond Masonry Adhesive 10 oz	\$9.99 ea
Xtreme Bond Masonry Adhesive 24 oz	\$16.99 ea
GEO-GRID	
Geo-Grid Roll 4' x 50'	\$99.99 ea

VENEER

We carry a wide selection of veneer from La Pietra Thinstone Veneers and Echelon Masonry. Real thin-stone veneer cut from natural stone with a wide variety of colors, shapes, and sizes.

La Pietra Thinstone Veneers: www.thinstoneveneers.com Portland Stone Ware Thinstone Veneers

Available in four types:

Ledge Mosaic	\$19.99 sf \$18.49 sf
Strip	\$10.49 si \$21.99 sf
Square & Rectangle	\$22.99 sf
Corners	\$29.99 lf

Quantities Sold In:

FLATS	CORNERS
8 sf tote	8 In ft tote
50 sf pallet	50 In ft pallet
100 sf pallet	
200 sf pallet	

GARDEN CENTER

Contractors receive a 25% discount on most garden center products.

GRASS SEED

Wolf Hill Blend

Customized blend of Perennial Ryegrass, Kentucky Bluegrass, Cu	reeping Red
Fescue & Chewings Fescue. Sun to light shade.	
5#	\$34.99
10#	\$69.99
25#	\$159.99
50#	\$299.99

Jonathan Green Full Sun / Sun & Shade / Dense Shade

Premium grass seed blends developed for specific sun or shade areas. Thick, dark green blades. Improved insect resistance.

\$9.99
\$24.99
\$54.99
\$109.99
\$169.99

Jonathan Green Black Beauty Tall Fescue

Blend of three tall fescues with improved disease resistance and drought		
tolerance. Dark green blades with waxy coating. Deep rooting. Good for high		
traffic areas once established.		
5#	\$25.99	
15#	\$109.99	
25#	\$169.99	

Jonathan Green Black Beauty Ultra Blend

Fast-germinating blend of Black Beauty Tall Fescues, elite Kentucky Bluegrass and elite Perennial Ryegrass. Deep rooting, dark green blades with excellent heat and drought tolerance.

3#	\$24.99
7#	\$54.99
25#	\$169.99

Jonathan Green Fast Grow

64% Annual Ryegrass. Germinates in 7-14 days. Sun or shade.	
3#	\$12.99
7#	\$34.99
15#	\$64.99
25#	\$94.99

GRUB CONTROL

Bayer Grub Control w/Dylox 24-Hour	
10#	\$41.99
	·
Grub Ex All-Season Grub Control	
5,000 sqft	\$49.99

LAWN FERTILIZERS

VERI-GREEN Lawn Food 5,000 sqft	\$24.99
15,000 sqft	\$69.99
- /	
VERI-GREEN w/ Crabgrass Preventer	<u> </u>
5,000 sqft	\$34.99
15,000 sqft	\$89.99
VERI-GREEN Weed & Feed	
5,000 sqft	\$34.99
15,000 sqft	\$89.99
VERI-GREEN for Seeding & Sodding	
1,000 sqft	\$17.99
5,000 sqft	\$34.99
15,000 sqft	\$79.99
Greenview Starter Fertilizer	
5,000 sqft	\$42.99
15,000 sqft	\$109.99
Espoma Organic Lawn Food	
40#	\$53.99
Espoma Organic 5,000 sqft	\$49.99
Spring Booster All Season	\$49.99 \$49.99
Summer Revitalizer	\$49.99
Fall Winterizer	\$52.99
GARDEN FERTILIZERS & AMENDMENTS Espoma Plant-Tone / Holly-Tone / Tree-Tone	
4#	\$8.99
8#	\$14.99
18#	\$23.99
36#	\$39.99
50#	\$49.99
Espoma Bio-Tone	
4#	\$10.99
18#	\$39.99
25#	\$49.99
Gypsum	
Earth Science 5,000 sqft Fast-Acting	\$29.99
#40	\$16.99
Lime	
40# Pelletized	\$9.99
40# Pulverized	\$6.99
Encap 5,000 sqft Fast-Acting	\$16.99
Earth Science 5,000 sqft Fast-Acting 30# Lightning Lime	\$24.99 \$24.99
	Ψ 2- 7.00

Visit our garden center for a wide selection of high quality tools, gloves, pesticides, fertilizers, hoses, sprayers, and other hardgoods for your home, garden, and business.

<u>FURNITURE</u>

Berlin Gardens

Easy to care for poly lumber, made from recycled milk jugs. 20-year limited warranty. American made.

Outdoor Living Rooms (sofas, loveseats, club chairs, ottomans, tables) Dining Tables & Chairs, Adirondack Chairs, Chaise Lounges, Rockers, Gliders, Swings, Benches, Fire Pits, Accessories, Sunbrella Cushions

Innova

Cast metal & steel furniture and accessories.

Benches, Bistro Sets, Fountains, Birdbaths, Umbrella Stands

DWL

Cast Aluminum

Outdoor Living Rooms (sofas, loveseats, sectionals, club chairs, ottomans, tables) Dining Tables & Chairs, Bistro Sets, Chaise Lounges, Rockers, Swings, Fire Pits, Accessories, Cushions, Umbrellas

Teak Company

Teak

Benches, Chairs, Bistro Sets

We offer a wide selection of umbrellas in a variety of colors and styles. Year-round special orders are available for most of our furniture and umbrellas.

Contractors receive a 25% discount on furniture and outdoor living supplies (excluding Berlin Gardens Poly Furniture). Please call for our latest pricing and availability.

GIFT SHOP & HOME DECOR

Our gift shop is fully stocked with all of your indoor and outdoor decorating needs. Contractors receive a 25% discount on all gift shop and home décor items.

Silk Flower Supplies, Wreaths and Arrangements Ribbons and Bows Motion Candles Wax Candles Furniture and Lamps Garden Accents and Flags Glass Birdbaths Birdhouses Indoor House Plants Greeting Cards Wall Art Pottery and Sculptures Fairy Gardens Home Accents

Custom arrangements and wreaths available upon request.

HOLIDAY DECORATING

We have all of your interior and exterior holiday decorating supplies! Contractors receive a 25% discount on Christmas trees, cut greens, artificial trees, artificial greens and interior décor.

Christmas Trees – Cut and Live Greenery – West Coast and Local Wreaths – 10" to 72", Balsam, Boxwood, Noble Fir, Western Mix Roping – 15' to 100' coils, White Pine, Balsam, Mixed Kissing Balls, Swags Hanging Baskets, Wall Pockets Fresh Greenery Arrangements – Small Vases to Large Urns Live Poinsettias Winterberry, Birch Logs, Red Twig Dogwood Branches Decorative Pine Cones Traditional Velvet Bows, Custom Ribbon Bows PVC Arrangements, Wreaths, Kissing Balls, Swags Artificial Christmas Trees (2' – 7 ½', Unlighted & Pre-lit) Interior Décor, Ornaments, Lighting, Tree Stands

Custom artificial + live arrangements and wreaths available upon request.

FIREWOOD

Wolf Hill offers a variety of quality alternative heating sources at affordable prices. All of our firewood is screened to eliminate most dirt & debris and is available in sizes from small bins to full cords.

Seasoned Firewood – Cut, split, and de-barked mix of Maple, Birch, Beech, and Oak

Kiln Dried Firewood – Cut, split, oven dried, and insect FREE mixture of hardwoods with a 10-20% moisture content; must be stored undercover in a dry area - we recommend storing it indoors.

Kindling Canawick Bricks

Accessories – Screens, Ash Cans, Bellows, Fire Starters, Grates, Log Racks, Chimineas, Tools, Tarp

DECIDUOUS SHRUBS

ABELIA, GLOSSY	ABELIA	Full Sun to	Part Shade	
	Full Sun to 2-3' H X 3-4' V	N		
<u>x grandiflora 'Kaleidoscope'</u> 2-3' H X 3-4' W Drought tolerant once established. Beautiful, colorful foliage changes with the seasons. White tubular flowers from summer into fall.				
		#		
x grandiflora 'Rose C	from late spring-autumr	<u>3-4' H X 3-4' V</u>	branchas	
	eep-green foliage turns			
			3 \$49.99	
<u>x grandiflora 'Sunshir</u>	ne Daydream'	3-4' H X 3-4' V	N	
Compact with cream va	ariegated margins and n	neat growth habit.		
		#	3 \$49.99	
ARONIA, CHOKEE			Sun to Shade	
arbutifolia 'Briliantissi		<u>3-6' H X 3-6' V</u>		
	ve multi-stemmed shrub nt red fruits. Lustrous gr			
spring ronowed by brig	n reu iruns. Lustrous gr	Call for pricin		
melanocarpa		3-6' H X 3-6' V	•	
	lia but with black fruit, w			
		Call for pricin	•	
melanocarpa 'Low So	cape Mound'	•	-	
	haped habit, perfect for			
		#	2 \$49.99	
AZALEA, DECIDU	OUS AZALEA	Sun to	Part Shade	
hybrid varieties				
Deciduous, upright shru	ubs with spring flowers i	in a range of colors	s. Selections	
listed below. Please cal				
'Cornell Pink'	4-5' H x 3-4' W		Pink	
'Gibraltar'	4-6' H x 4-5' W		Orange	
'Lemon Lights'	4-5' H x 3-4' W		Light Yellow	
			2 \$59.99	
			6 \$79.99	
calendulaceum		<u>4-8' H X 8-10' V</u>		
Flame azalea. Flower d	colors can be yellow, ora		3 \$74.99	
		"	ο φ/4.99	
BUDDLEIA, BUTTI	ERELV BLICH		Full Sun	
	hrub with numerous cu	ltivars exhibiting a		
	nicles of small flowers a			
	, erflies. Useful for border			
davidii varieties		4-8' H x 4-8' V		
'Black Knight'	Dark Purple		3 \$49.99	
'Guinevere'	Dark Purple		3 \$49.99	
'Pink Delight'	Pink		3 \$49.99	
'Royal Red'	Red-Purple		3 \$49.99	
'White Profusion'	White		3 \$49.99	
specialty varieties		<u>4-5' H x 4-5' V</u>		
'CranRazz'	Red-Pink		3 \$49.99	
'Miss Molly'		#	3 \$54.99	
'Miss Ruby'	Red-Pink	ш		
	Pink-Purple		3 \$54.99	
'Miss Pearl' 'Miss Violet	Pink-Purple White	#	3 \$54.99 3 \$54.99	
'Miss Pearl' 'Miss Violet	Pink-Purple	#	3\$54.993\$54.992\$49.99	
'Miss Violet	Pink-Purple White	# # #	3\$54.993\$54.992\$49.993\$54.99	
'Miss Violet <u>x 'Pugster' varieties</u>	Pink-Purple White Purple	# # 2' H x 2-3' \	3 \$54.99 3 \$54.99 2 \$49.99 3 \$54.99 V	
'Miss Violet <u>x 'Pugster' varieties</u> 'Amethyst'	Pink-Purple White Purple Pale Purple	# # <u>2' H x 2-3' \</u> #	3 \$54.99 3 \$54.99 2 \$49.99 3 \$54.99 <u>V</u> 3 \$54.99	
'Miss Violet <u>x 'Pugster' varieties</u> 'Amethyst' 'Blue'	Pink-Purple White Purple Pale Purple Purple-Blue	# # <u>2' H x 2-3' \</u> # #	3 \$54.99 3 \$54.99 2 \$49.99 3 \$54.99 V 3 3 \$54.99 3 \$54.99 3 \$54.99 3 \$54.99 3 \$54.99 3 \$54.99	
'Miss Violet <u>x 'Pugster' varieties</u> 'Amethyst'	Pink-Purple White Purple Pale Purple	# # <u>2' H x 2-3' \</u> # #	3 \$54.99 3 \$54.99 2 \$49.99 3 \$54.99 <u>V</u> 3 \$54.99	

CALLICARPA, BEAUTYBERRY	Sun to Pa	art Shade
dichotoma 'Early Amethyst'	3-4' H x 4-5' W	
Upright-rounded deciduous shrub with small		v summer
followed by clusters of long-lasting, tiny ame		
	#3	\$54.99
<u>x 'Pearl Glam'</u>	4-5 'H x 3-4' W	
Purple-tinged foliage with white flowers in ea		clusters of
tiny amethyst-purple berries. More upright ha		
	#3	\$59.99
CALYCANTHUS, SWEETSHRUB	Sun to Pa	art Shade
floridus	4-8' H x 6-10' W	
Native species with a dense, rounded sucke		brown 2"
flowers at ends of branches in May followed	by brown seed capsules	S.
	#3	\$59.99
CARYOPTERIS, BLUEBEARD		Full Sun
Low, arching habit with gray-green leaves. F		mmer in
shades of blue or purple. Selections listed be		
x clandonensis 'Beyond Midnight'	<u>2-3' H x 2-3'W</u>	
	#2	\$44.99
	#3	\$49.99
x clandonensis 'Dark Knight'	2-3' H x 2-3'W	
	#3	\$49.99
CEANOTHUS, NEW JERSEY TEA		Full Sun
americanus	2-3' H x 2-3' W	
White flowers cover the plant in early summe		interest in
late summer. Native shrub that attracts hum		¢ 40.00
	#2	\$49.99
	Cure to D	ut Chada
CEPHALANTHUS, BUTTONBUSH	Sun to Pa	
Large native shrub with large oval leaves an pincushion-like flowerheads in summer follow		
fruits. Tolerates most soils, even shallow sta		
occidentalis 'Magical Moonlight	5-8' H x 4-6' W	
	#3	\$59.99
occidentalis 'Crimson Comet	6-10' H x 6-10' W	
	#3	\$54.99
CHAENOMELES, QUINCE		Full Sun
Compact spreading shrub with spiny branch	es. 1½" cup-shaped flow	ers in
early spring just as leaves begin to break bu		early
forcing. Sour greenish-yellow fruits are used		
speciosa 'Double Take' series	4-5' H x 3-5' W	
'Scarlet' Dark Red	=	\$49.99
	#3	\$59.99
'Orange' Orange	#2	\$49.99
'Pink' Pink	#2	\$49.99
'Peach' Pink-Orange	#3	\$59.99
CLETHRA, SUMMERSWEET	Sun to Pa	art Shade
Dense native shrub with spikes of fragrant w	hite or pink flowers in su	immer on
new growth. Prefers moist, somewhat shady		
alnifolia		
'Hummingbird	3-4' H x 3-4' W	White
'Ruby Spice'	4-6' H x 3-5' W	Pink
'Summer Sparkler'	3-4' H x 3-4' W	White
'Vanilla Spice'	3-6' H x 3-5' W	White
'Sugartina Crystalina'	2-4' H x 2-4' W	White

2-4' H x 2-4' W

#3

White

\$59.99

'Sugartina Crystalina'

CORNUS, DOGWOOD	Sun to Part Shade
alba 'Elegantisima'	4-6' H x 4-6' W
Twiggy suckering shrub with grey-gree	
white flower cymes in late spring follow	
Red twigs on newer growth provide win	
alba 'Ivory Halo'	#3 \$54.99 4-5' H X 4-5' W
Compact, twiggy suckering shrub with g	
white. Dull white flower cymes in late sp	pring are followed by clusters of milky
white berries. Red twigs on newer grow	-
amomum (Siller Dogwood)	#3 \$59.99 8-12' H x 8-12' W
	en with age. Cymes of cream flowers in
late spring followed by small blue and v	
	Call for Pricing
sericea 'Arctic Fire'	<u>3-5' H x 3-5' W</u>
Iwiggy, suckering shrub with grey-gree. spring followed by clusters of bluish-wh bright red stems in winter.	n foliage. Dull white flower cymes in late ite berries. Dwarf variety prized for the
-	#3 \$59.99
sericea 'Cardinal"	<u>6-9' H x 8-12' W</u>
Rapid-growing, multi-stemmed, decidud spreading (stoloniferous) habit.	bus shrub with a loose, rounded,
/	#3 \$59.99
CORYLUS, FILBERT	Sun to Part Shade
avellana 'Contorta'	8-10' H x 8-10' W
Selection of English hazelnut featuring	
branches. Large, rounded medium-gree	en leaves. Excellent specimen for winter
interest. Also called "Harry Lauder's Wa	
	Call for Pricing
COTINUS, SMOKE BUSH	Full Sun
	12-15' H x 10-12' W
Dramatic, long lasting, pink/purple, smo	
purple foliage create a prized small tree	e or large shrub. Scarlet autumn color. #3 \$59.99
coggygria 'Winecraft Black''	8-10' H x 6-8' W
Round, dwarf habit. Leaves emerge put	rple, turning near-black in summer and
red/orange in fall. Large, soft panicles of	
ooggygria 'Winograft Gold'	#3 \$59.99 4-6' H x 4-6' W
coggygria 'Winecraft Gold' Dense oval shape. Leaves emerge oral	
chartreuse. Green flower clusters turn i	
	#3 \$59.99
COTONEASTER, COTONEAST	ER Full Sun
adpressa 'Tom Thumb'	1-2' H x 4-5' W
Slow-growing with a compact, moundin	
crimson in fall. Pink flowers yield red be	erries that give color through the winter #2 \$29.99
apiculatus (Cranberry Cotoneaster)	2-3' H x 3-5' W
Dense, broad-upright, somewhat moun	
Small pinkish flowers in late spring. Red	
persist into winter. Glossy green leaves	turn purple, red and bronze in autumn. #2 \$29.99
horizontalis (Rockspray)	2-3' H x 5-6' W
Low spreading groundcover shrub with	
pattern. Small deep-green leaves turn p	ourplish-red in fall. Small pink flowers
are followed by small dark-red fruits in t	
salicifolius (Willowleaf Cotoneaster)	Call for Pricing 1-2' H x 5-6' W
Drought tolerant semi-evergreen groun	
flowers in June yield red berries in fall.	Reddish-purple foliage in fall & winter.
	Call for Pricing

DEUTZIA, DEUTZIA	Sun to Pa	art Shade
	2-3' H x 2-3' W	
Compact selection with profuse star-shaped whi like buds in mid-spring. Bright yellow-green leav	ite flowers emerging	
	#3	\$59.99
gracilis 'Nikko'	2-3' H x 3-4' W	
Twiggy, mounding shrub with profuse weakly-fra Spring. Dull green leaves turn burgundy in fall.	grant white flowers i	n mid
	#3	\$59.99
<u>x 'Yuki Cherry Blossom'</u>	2-3' H x 2-3' W	
Creamy white blooms blushed with magenta ma bush in spring. Dark green foliage turns burgund		, spreading
	#3	\$59.99
<u>x 'Yuki Snowflake'</u>	2-3' H x 2-3' W	
Similar to 'Yuki Cherry Blossom' but with solid w	hite flowers.	
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	#3	\$59.99
DIERVILLA, BUSH HONEYSUCKLE	Sun	to Shade
x 'Kodiak Orange'	3-4' H x 3-4' W	
Durable native, drought tolerant, deer resistant.		in
summer followed by brilliant fall foliage. Good cl		5 11 1
Summer Tonowed by binnant fair Tonage. Good Cr	#3	\$59.99
	#3	\$09.99
ENKIANTHUS, ENKIANTHUS	Sun to Pa	art Shade
campanulatus 'Jan Iseli Pink'	4-6' H x 3-5' W	
Slow-growing and small-maturing cultivar with b	right green foliage o	n red
stems. Profusion of bell-shaped, drooping pink a		
early summer. Bright orange fall color.	,	,
, , , ,	#3	\$79.99
<u>campanulatus 'Jan Iseli Red'</u>	4-6' H x 3-5' W	,
Similar to 'Jan Iseli Pink' but with red flowers an		
	#3	\$79.99
FORSYTHIA, FORSYTHIA	Sun to P	art Shade
x intermedia 'Lynwood Gold'	<u>6-9' H X 6-9' W</u>	n oorly
Upright multi-stemmed suckering shrub with brill spring. Does well in poor soils.		•
	#3	\$49.99
	#5	\$59.99
x intermedia 'Show Off'	3-6' H x 3-6' W	
Bright yellow early spring flowers. Improved flow	er display compared	to older
varieties. Compact.		
	#2	\$39.99
x intermedia 'Show Off Starlet'	2-3' H x 2-3' W	
Dwarf variety. Mass of bright yellow spring flowe	ers from base to tip.	
	#2	\$39.99
x intermedia 'Show Off Sugar Baby'	2-3' H x 1-3' W	
Bright yellow early spring flowers. Dwarf habit.		isplay.
	° #2	\$39.99
	• • -	(6)
FOTHERGILLA, FOTHERGILLA	Sun to Pa	art Shade
gardenii	<u>2-3' H x 2-3' W</u>	
Small, irregular native shrub with dark green foli		
yellow and orange in fall. Fragrant bottlebrush-s		
	#3	\$59.99
major 'Mount Airy'	<u>3-5' H x 3-5' W</u>	
Similar to F. gardenii		
u u u u u u u u u u u u u u u u u u u	#3	\$59.99
x intermedia 'Blue Shadow'	4-6' H x 4-6' W	
Compact, slow growing, upright form with glauce		ves.
Discovered as a bud sport from a young plant of		
······································	#3	\$59.99
	"0	400.00

HAMAMELIS, WITCH HAZE vernalis		Sun to P 10-15' W	art Shade
Multi-stemmed, dense growing nai strap-like petals in late winter befo	tive. Fragrant yellow-o	orange bloon	
virginiana	15-20' H x	15-20' W	
Native variety. Clusters of fragrant petals in fall.	bright yellow flowers	with crinkly,	ribbon-like
		#3	\$59.99
HEPTACODIUM, SEVEN-Si miconioides	ON FLOWER 15-20' H x	10-12' W	Full Sun
Clusters of fragrant, creamy-white	flowers in late summ	er to early fa	
appear in whorls within each brand tiny flowers. Small, purplish-red fru			
uny nowers. Smail, purplish-red no	ins last into late lan. L	-xiollatilig tai #3	\$89.99
		#7	\$179.99
Miconioides 'Temple of Bloom'	6-10' H	<u>x 6-10' W</u>	<u> </u>
Compact.		#7	\$179.99
HIBISCUS, ROSE OF SHAF			art Shade
syriacus		<u>1 x 5-8' W</u>	<u> </u>
Large shrub to small tree valued for late summer and early fall. Best in			
alkaline soil. Multi-stemmed select			
'Aphrodite'		Rose Pink	
'Azurri Blue Satin'		e with Red,	
'Bali' 'Blue Chiffern'		ith Red Ser	
'Blue Chiffon' 'Diana'	E	Blue with Re	olid White
'Double Pink'			nk Double
'Double Purple'		-	le Double
'Double Red'	I	Red-Magen	
'Fiji'			with Red
'Helene'			with Red
'Lavender Chiffon'		Purple-Pir	
'Lil' Kim'		Owarf White	
'Lil' Kim Red'		arf Magenta Boddiah Dir	
'Lucy' 'Magenta Chiffon'		Reddish-Pir Red-Magen	
'Minerva'		/ender-Pink	
'Pink Chiffon'		Pink with Re	
'Purple Pillar'	-	ht Magenta	with Red
'Red Heart'			with Red
'Ruffled Satin'			with Red
'Sugar Tip'	Light Pink Double		
'White Chiffon' 'White Pillar'		Solid Whi Upright Se	
		opingrit S	
	#3	\$54.99	9 - \$59.99
	#5		9 - \$99.99
	#7 Tree Form		- \$249.99
	#10,#15,B&B	Call f	or Pricing

Other varieties may be ordered. Call for pricing and availability.

HYDRANGEA, SMOOTH HYDRANGEA

Part Shade

Fast-growing native shrub with large white or pink flower heads in summer. Dark green leaves. Blooms on new wood and can take pruning to maintain size without losing blooms. Great for hedging.

arborescens 'Annabelle'	3-6' H x 3-6' W	
White	#3	\$59.99
	#5	\$89.99
arborescens 'Incrediball'	4-5' H x 4-5' W	
White	#3	\$59.99
arborescens 'Incrediball Blush'	4-5' H x 4-5' W	
Pale Pink	#3	\$59.99
arborescens 'Invincibelle Garnetta'	2-3' H x 2-3' W	
Pink	#3	\$59.99
arborescens 'Invincibelle Lace'	4-5' H x 4-5' W	
Pale Purple, Lacecap.	#3	\$59.99
arborescens 'Invincibelle Mini Mauvette'	2-3' H x 2-3' W	
Pink	#3	\$59.99
arborescens 'Invincibelle Spirit II'	3-6' H x 3-6' W	
Pink	#3	\$59.99
arborescens 'Invincibelle Sublime'	3-5' H x 3-5' W	
Lime Green	#3	\$59.99
arborescens 'Invincibelle Wee White'	2-3' H x 2-3' W	
White	#2	\$54.99
	#3	\$59.99
arborescens 'Lime Rickey'	4-5' H x 4-5' W	
White to Green	#3	\$59.99

HYDRANGEA, LACECAP HYDRANGEA

Part Shade

Flattened flower heads, with central, female blossoms ringed in larger, male blossoms. Flower color is pH dependent, with blues requiring pH 5.5 or under and pinks pH 6.0-6.5. Blooms on old wood, except for reblooming varieties.

	except for reprovining va	nouos.
macrophylla 'Pop Star'	1.5-3' H x 1.5-3' W	
Reblooming Pink to Blue Double	#2	\$49.99
-	#3	\$59.99
	#5	\$94.99
macrophylla 'Twist-n-Shout'	3-5' H x 3-5' W	
Reblooming Blue to Pink	#3	\$59.99
	#5	\$94.99
serrata 'Tuff Stuff'	2-3' H x 2-3' W	
Reblooming Blue to Pink	#3	\$59.99
serrata 'Tuff Stuff Ah-Ha'	2-3' H x 2-3' W	
Reblooming Pale Blue to Pink	#3	\$59.99
serrata 'Tuff Stuff Red'	2-4' H x 2-3' W	
Reblooming, Pink to Red	#3	\$59.99
serrata 'Tiny Tuff Stuff'	1-2' H x 1-2' W	
Reblooming Pale Blue to Pink	#2	\$54.99
	#3	\$59.99

Other varieties may be ordered. Call for pricing and availability.

HYDRANGEA, MOPHEAD HYDRANGEA

Part Shade

Showy hydrangeas with globe-shaped flower heads made up of large male flowers. Flower color is pH dependent, with blues requiring pH at or below 5.5 and pinks pH 6.0 to 6.5. Blooms on old wood, except for reblooming varieties. macrophylla 'Bloomstruck' 3-5' H x 3-5' W

	001170011	
Reblooming Rose Pink to Violet Blue	#2	\$49.99
	#3	\$59.99
	#5	\$89.98
	#7	\$129.98
macrophylla 'Blushing Bride'	3-5' H x 3-5' W	
Reblooming White then Pale Pink to Blue	#2	\$49.99
5	#3	\$59.99
macrophylla 'Endless Summer'	3-5' H x 3-5' W	
Reblooming Pink to Blue	#2	\$49.99
ő	#3	\$59.99
	#5	\$89.98
	#7	\$129.98
macrophylla 'Expression'	3-5' H x 3-5' W	• • • •
Reblooming Pink to Blue Double	#2	\$49.99
	#3	\$59.99
macrophylla 'Everlasting Amethyst'	2-3' H x 2-3' W	φ00.00
Long Lasting Fuchsia to Violet-Blue	#3	\$59.99
macrophylla 'Glowing Embers'	3-4' H x 3-4' W	ψ00.00
Pinkish Red	<u> </u>	\$59.99
macrophylla 'LA Dreamin'	#0 4-6' H x 4-6' W	ψ00.00
Reblooming Pink to Blue	<u>+-0 11 x +-0 11</u> #3	\$59.99
macrophylla x 'Let's Dance Arriba'	#3 2-3' H x 2-3' W	ψ00.00
Reblooming Pink to Purple	<u>- 2-3 11 x 2-3 W</u> #3	\$59.99
macrophylla 'Let's Dance Blue Jangles'	#3 1-2' H x 2-3' W	ψ09.99
Compact Reblooming Pink to Deep Blue	<u></u>	\$59.99
macrophylla x seratta 'Let's Dance Can Do		ψ09.99
Reblooming Pink to Lavender, Hardy. Bloo		\$59.99
macrophylla 'Let's Dance Rhythmic Blue'	3-4' H x 3-4' W	ψ09.99
Reblooming Pink to Blue	<u> </u>	\$59.99
macrophylla 'Let's Dance Sky View'	#3 2-3' H x 2-4' W	ψ09.99
Reliable Reblooming Pink to Blue	<u>- 2-3 11 x 2-4 W</u> #3	\$59.99
macrophylla 'Miss Saori'	#3 2-3' H x 3-4' W	ψ09.99
Reblooming White with Pink Edges, Dark F		\$59.99
macrophylla 'Nantucket Blue'	4-6' H x 4-6' W	ψ09.99
Reblooming Pink to Blue	<u>4-0 11 x 4-0 W</u> #3	\$59.99
macrophylla 'Nikko Blue'	#3 5-7' H x 5-7' W	ψ09.99
Pink to Blue, Long Lasting Blooms	<u> </u>	\$59.99
Fink to blue, Long Lasting blooms	#5	\$94.99
maaranhulla 'Dannu Maa'		φ94.99
macrophylla 'Penny Mac' Reblooming Pink to Blue	<u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> #3	¢50.00
a		\$59.99
Reblooming Red-Purple	<u>.5-3' H x 1.5-3' W</u>	¢10.00
Rebioonning Red-Purple	#2	\$49.99 \$50.00
	#3	\$59.99
	#5	\$94.99
macrophylla 'Tilt-A-Swirl'	<u>2-3' H x 3-4' W</u>	¢40.00
Red to Purple with Green Bicolor	#2	\$49.99
macrophylla 'Wee Bit Giddy'	<u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u>	
Reblooming Red-Violet	#3	\$59.99

Other varieties may be ordered. Call for pricing and availability.

HYDRANGEA, PANICLE HYDRANGEA

Sun to Part Shade

Large shrubs or small deciduous trees with large, pyramidal snowball-like flowers, white fading to pink in mid-summer. Irregular habit. Medium-sized deep green leaves. Blooms on new wood.

green leaves. Blooms on new wood.	negulai nabit. Meulum	-sizeu ueep
paniculata 'Bobo'	2-3' H x 3-4' W	
White then Red-Purple	#2	\$49.99
·	#3	\$59.99
	#7	\$129.99
paniculata 'Early Evolution'	2-3' H x 2-3' W	
Lime green then Rose	#3	\$59.99
	#5	\$94.99
paniculata 'Fire and Ice'	6-10' H x 6-10' W	
White then Pink then Deep Red	#3	\$59.99
paniculata 'Fire Light'	4-6' H x 4-6' W	
White then Pomegranate Pink	#3	\$59.99
	#5	\$94.99
paniculata 'Fire Light Tidbit'	<u>2-3' H x 2-3' W</u>	<u> </u>
White then Light Pink, Compact	#2	\$49.99
	#3	\$59.99
paniculata 'Limelight'	<u>6-8' H x 6-8' W</u>	¢ 40.00
Lime-green to White then Rose	#2	\$49.99 \$50.00
	#3	\$59.99
	#5	\$94.99
	#7 #7 Tree Ferry	\$129.99
nenieviete (Lincelight Dringe)	#7 Tree Form	\$199.99
paniculata 'Limelight Prime' Similar to 'Limelight', earlier blooms, stro	<u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> nger #2	\$49.99
stems, smaller size.	#3	\$49.99 \$59.99
Sterris, Smaller Size.	#3 #5	\$59.99 \$94.99
popiaulata (Little Lime)		φ94.99
paniculata 'Little Lime' Lime green then Rose	<u>3-5' H x 3-5' W</u> #3	\$59.99
paniculata 'Little Lime Punch'	#3 3-5' H x 3-5' W	ψ09.99
Lime-green to White, Pink, and Red	<u> </u>	\$49.99
	#2	\$59.99
paniculata 'Little Quick Fire'	3-5' H x 3-5' W	ψ00.00
White then Red-Purple	#2	\$49.99
	#3	\$59.99
paniculata 'Phantom'	6-10' H x 6-10' W	ţ
White then Rose, Large Blooms.	#3	\$59.99
paniculata 'Puffer Fish'	3-5' H x 3-5' W	ţ
Profuse Fluffy White Blooms turning Lime		\$49.99
,	#3	\$59.99
paniculata 'Pinky Winky'	6-8' H x 6-8' W	·
Large White to Pink two-toned blooms.	#3	\$59.99
-	#5	\$94.99
	#7 Tree Form	\$199.99
paniculata 'Quick Fire'	6-8' H x 6-8' W	
White then Red-Purple, Early Bloomer	#3	\$59.99
	#7 Tree Form	\$199.99
paniculata 'Quick Fire Fab'	6-8' H x 5-6' W	
Fuller Blooms, Earliest Bloomer. Unique	Petals #2	\$49.99
	#3	\$59.99
paniculata 'Tiny Quick Fire'	1.5-3' H x 2-3' W	
Early, White then Red-Pink	#2	\$49.99
	#3	\$59.99
paniculata 'Vanilla Strawberry'	<u>6-8' H x 4-6' W</u>	
White and Pink	#2	49.99
	#3	\$59.99

Other varieties may be ordered. Call for pricing and availability.

HYDRANGEA. OAKLEAF HYDRANGEA Sun to Part Shade

Native hydrangea with large panicles of white flowers that fade to pink in early to mid-summer. Large oak-leaf shaped leaves turn from dark green to shades of red-orange in fall. Brown exfoliating stems in winter. Blooms on old wood. 5-8' H x 5-8' W quercifolia 'Alice'

querciiolia Alice	J-0 11 X J-0 W	
Mostly White then Pink	#3	\$59.99
<u>quercifolia 'Munchkin'</u>	3-4' H x 4-6' W	
White then Pink	#2	\$49.99
	#3	\$59.99
guercifolia 'Snow Queen'	4-6' H x 6-8' W	
White then Pink	#3	\$59.99
	#5	\$99.99
guercifolia 'Gatsby Gal'	5-6' H x 5-6' W	
Compact. Large White Blooms	#3	\$59.99
guercifolia 'Gatsby Moon''	6-8' H x 6-8' W	
White then Green, Double Florets	#3	\$59.99
guercifolia 'Gatsby Pink''	6-8' H x 6-8' W	
White then Pink	#3	\$59.99

Why Isn't My Hydrangea Blooming?

The most common reason for hydrangeas failing to bloom is incorrect pruning. Varieties that bloom on new wood (H. arborescens & H. paniculata) should be pruned in the fall or late winter if needed and can take heavy pruning. Varieties that bloom on old wood (H. macrophylla, H. serrata & H. guercifolia) should be minimally pruned or deadheaded in summer. Blooms for the following year are set in August and September. Stalks killed off in winter can be pruned out, but we recommend waiting until late May / early June since stalks often appear dead at the ends but are, in fact, still alive and will produce blooms along the stem.

In our climate, the other culprit is cold weather. Terminal flower buds are often killed off by extreme cold or frosts occurring late into spring. While "reblooming" varieties may still flower on lateral buds, blooms will not be as large or prolific as the terminal bud flowers. H. paniculata and H. arborescens varieties are generally unaffected by cold weather.

Another problem to watch out for is over fertilization. When hydrangeas are exposed to high amounts of Nitrogen (found in most commercial fertilizers) they respond by growing more leaves than flowers. We recommend cutting back on fertilizers high in Nitrogen and adding Super Phosphate, Triple Super Phosphate or Bone Meal

HYPERICUM, ST. JOHN'S WORT	Sun to Pa	art Shade
patulum 'Hidcote'	2-4' H x 2-4' W	
Brilliant golden yellow 3-inch, cup-shaped flo shrub. Attractive dark green foliage. Well sui	•	•
	#3	\$49.99
kalmianum 'Sunny Boulevard'	2-3' H x 2-3' W	
Tightly branched with long-blooming yellow f	lowers. Willow like foliag	e.
	#2	\$54.99
	#3	\$59.99
ILEX, WINTERBERRY	Sun to Pa	art Shade
Dense deciduous holly. Females produce pro	olific bright red fruit in su	mmer that
persists into winter. Prefers moist soils or con	nsistent watering.	
verticillata M/F Combo	6-8' H x 6-8' W	
	#3	\$59.99
verticillata 'Berry Heavy' (F)	6-8' H x 6-8' W	

verticillata M/F Combo	6-8' H x 6-8' W	
	#3	\$59.99
verticillata 'Berry Heavy' (F)	6-8' H x 6-8' W	
Prolific amounts of berries.	#3	\$59.99
verticillata 'Berry Popppins' (F)	3-4' H x 3-4' W	
Dwarf	#2	\$49.99
	#3	\$59.99

verticillata 'Mr. Poppins' (M)	3-4' H x 3-4' W	
	#3	\$59.99
verticillata 'Red Sprite' (F)	<u>2-3' H x 2-3' W</u>	<u> </u>
	#2	\$44.99
vorticillata (Southarn Contloman' (M)	#3 6 9' L	\$59.99
verticillata 'Southern Gentleman' (M)	<u>6-8' H x 6-8' W</u> #2	\$45.99
	#2	φ40.99
ITEA, SWEETSPIRE	Sun	to Shade
virginica 'Fizzy Mizzy'	2-3' H x 2-3' W	
Upright bright-white flower spikes carry a lig	ght, lovely fragrance. Ear	ly summer
bloom. Thick, dark green foliage. Reliable l		.
virginias (Hangela Cornell	#3	\$59.99
virginica 'Henry's Garnet' Semi-evergreen, multi-stemmed shrub for ı	<u>3-4' H x 4-6' W</u>	avos turn
brilliant shades of red, orange & purple in fa		
	#3	\$49.99
	1.5-2' H x 2-3' W	
More compact selection of the native shrub		
brilliant red-purple in fall. Six-inch panicles	of white flowers in early s #3	
	#3	\$59.99
KERRIA, KERRIA	Part Shade	to Shade
japonica	5-10' H x 6-10' W	to onudo
Upright, arching green stems with bright ye		. Good in
full or part shade as a border or massing pl		
	Call for pricing and a	availability
KOLKWITZIA, BEAUTY BUSH`		Full Sun
amabilis	6-10' H x 6-10' W	Full Sull
Arching, vase-shaped habit. Profuse, bell-s		vellow
throats in clusters in mid-spring followed by		
persist. Exfoliating bark on mature stems p	rovides some winter inter	est.
	#2	\$59.99
	<i>"</i> -	<i>\\</i> 00.00
LAGERSTROEMIA, CRAPE MYR1	LE Sun to P	art Shade
Large shrubs or multi-stemmed small trees	featuring masses of flow	
panicles late summer through early fall. Gr	ey-brown exfoliating bark	
winter interest. Glossy green foliage turns r		
-	russet and orange in fall.	adds
-		adds
I IGUSTRUM PRIVET	russet and orange in fall. Call for pricing and a	<i>adds</i> availability
	usset and orange in fall. Call for pricing and a Sun to P	adds
	Call for pricing and a Call for pricing and a Sun to P 10-15' H x 6-8' W	<i>adds</i> availability art Shade
ovalifolium Vigorous, dense and durable hedging shru	Call for pricing and a Call for pricing and a Sun to P <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> b. Persistent semi-evergr round, black fruit.	adds availability art Shade een foliage
ovalifolium Vigorous, dense and durable hedging shru Small white flowers in summer followed by	usset and orange in fall. Call for pricing and a Sun to P <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> b. Persistent semi-evergr round, black fruit. #3	<i>adds</i> availability art Shade
ovalifolium Vigorous, dense and durable hedging shru Small white flowers in summer followed by sinense 'Swift Creek'	usset and orange in fall. Call for pricing and a Sun to P <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> b. Persistent semi-evergr round, black fruit. #3 4-5' H x 4-5' W	adds availability art Shade een foliage. \$49.99
ovalifolium Vigorous, dense and durable hedging shru Small white flowers in summer followed by sinense 'Swift Creek'	usset and orange in fall. Call for pricing and a Sun to P <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> b. Persistent semi-evergr round, black fruit. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> eaves. Semi-evergreen for	adds availability art Shade een foliage. \$49.99
ovalifolium Vigorous, dense and durable hedging shru Small white flowers in summer followed by sinense 'Swift Creek'	usset and orange in fall. Call for pricing and a Sun to P <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> b. Persistent semi-evergr round, black fruit. #3 4-5' H x 4-5' W	adds availability art Shade een foliage. \$49.99
ovalifolium Vigorous, dense and durable hedging shru Small white flowers in summer followed by sinense 'Swift Creek' Variegated creamy white and deep green le	Usset and orange in fall. Call for pricing and a Sun to P <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> b. Persistent semi-evergr round, black fruit. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> eaves. Semi-evergreen fo #3	adds availability art Shade een foliage. \$49.99 liage. \$59.99
ovalifolium Vigorous, dense and durable hedging shru Small white flowers in summer followed by sinense 'Swift Creek' Variegated creamy white and deep green le LINDERA, SPICEBUSH	Usset and orange in fall. Call for pricing and a Sun to P <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> b. Persistent semi-evergr round, black fruit. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> eaves. Semi-evergreen fo #3	adds availability art Shade een foliage. \$49.99
ovalifolium Vigorous, dense and durable hedging shru Small white flowers in summer followed by sinense 'Swift Creek' Variegated creamy white and deep green le LINDERA, SPICEBUSH benzoin	usset and orange in fall. Call for pricing and a Sun to P <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> b. Persistent semi-evergr round, black fruit. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> eaves. Semi-evergreen fo #3 Sun to P <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u>	adds availability art Shade een foliage. \$49.99 liage. \$59.99 art Shade
ovalifolium Vigorous, dense and durable hedging shru Small white flowers in summer followed by sinense 'Swift Creek' Variegated creamy white and deep green le LINDERA, SPICEBUSH benzoin Native shrub with rounded habit and small before the leaves in early spring. Yellow fal	Sun to P 10-15' H x 6-8' W b. Persistent semi-evergr round, black fruit. #3 4-5' H x 4-5' W eaves. Semi-evergreen for #3 Sun to P 8-12' H x 8-12' W bright yellow flowers that I color. Small bright scarte	adds availability art Shade een foliage. \$49.99 liage. \$59.99 art Shade appear et fruits on
ovalifolium Vigorous, dense and durable hedging shru Small white flowers in summer followed by sinense 'Swift Creek' Variegated creamy white and deep green le LINDERA, SPICEBUSH benzoin Native shrub with rounded habit and small before the leaves in early spring. Yellow fal	Sun to P 10-15' H x 6-8' W b. Persistent semi-evergr round, black fruit. #3 4-5' H x 4-5' W eaves. Semi-evergreen for #3 Sun to P 8-12' H x 8-12' W bright yellow flowers that I color. Small bright scarle aphor-like aroma when crut	adds availability art Shade een foliage. \$49.99 liage. \$59.99 art Shade appear et fruits on ushed.
ovalifolium Vigorous, dense and durable hedging shru Small white flowers in summer followed by sinense 'Swift Creek' Variegated creamy white and deep green le LINDERA, SPICEBUSH benzoin Native shrub with rounded habit and small before the leaves in early spring. Yellow fal	Sun to P 10-15' H x 6-8' W b. Persistent semi-evergr round, black fruit. #3 4-5' H x 4-5' W eaves. Semi-evergreen for #3 Sun to P 8-12' H x 8-12' W bright yellow flowers that I color. Small bright scarte	adds availability art Shade een foliage. \$49.99 liage. \$59.99 art Shade appear et fruits on
Small white flowers in summer followed by sinense 'Swift Creek' Variegated creamy white and deep green le LINDERA, SPICEBUSH benzoin Native shrub with rounded habit and small before the leaves in early spring. Yellow fal female plants. Leaves have a pungent cam	Sun to P 10-15' H x 6-8' W 10-15' H x 6-8' W b. Persistent semi-evergr round, black fruit. #3 4-5' H x 4-5' W eaves. Semi-evergreen for #3 Sun to P 8-12' H x 8-12' W bright yellow flowers that I color. Small bright scarle aphor-like aroma when cru #3	adds availability art Shade een foliage. \$49.99 liage. \$59.99 art Shade appear ot fruits on ushed. \$59.99
ovalifolium Vigorous, dense and durable hedging shru Small white flowers in summer followed by sinense 'Swift Creek' Variegated creamy white and deep green le LINDERA, SPICEBUSH benzoin Native shrub with rounded habit and small before the leaves in early spring. Yellow fal	Sun to P 10-15' H x 6-8' W 10-15' H x 6-8' W b. Persistent semi-evergr round, black fruit. #3 4-5' H x 4-5' W eaves. Semi-evergreen for #3 Sun to P 8-12' H x 8-12' W bright yellow flowers that I color. Small bright scarle aphor-like aroma when cru #3	adds availability art Shade een foliage. \$49.99 liage. \$59.99 art Shade appear et fruits on ushed.

A dense, multi-stemmed shrub with dark green, aromatic semi-evergreen leaves and gray persistent fruits on female plants. Needs male pollinator. #3

PHILADELPHUS, MOCK ORANGE		Part Shade
	<u>5-6' H x 3-4' W</u>	
Narrow, upright sturdy stems with rugged, deep early summer, hundreds of fragrant white flower		
	#2	\$55.99
	#3	\$64.99
coronarius 'Illuminati Arch'	<u>3-5' H x 3-5' W</u>	
Elegant, arching habit, sweetly fragrant flowers,		•
	#3	\$64.99
PHYSOCARPUS, NINEBARK	Sun to F	Part Shade
Very dense native shrub with rich burgundy folia		
late spring/early summer. Red fall fruits. Exfoliat		
opulifolius 'Coppertina'	<u>6-8' H x 6-8' W</u>	
Copper-flushed foliage with white flowers.	#3	\$54.99
opulifolius 'Ginger Wine'	<u>5-6' H x 5-6' W</u>	* 50.00
Orange foliage matures to burgundy. White bloc		\$59.99
opulifolius 'Lady in Red' Copper to burgundy foliage with pinkish-red ster	<u>5-8' H x 4-6' W</u> ms. #3	\$59.99
opulifolius 'Panther'	4-5' H x 3-4' W	ф09.99
Dark purple-black foliage, pink flowers.	<u>+-3 11 x 3-4 W</u> #3	\$59.99
opulifolius 'Summer Wine'	4-6' H x 4-6' W	\$00.00
Compact with fine-textured bronze-maroon folia		\$59.99
opulifolius 'Tiny Wine'	<u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u>	-
Smaller form of Summer Wine.	#2	\$49.99
	#3	\$59.99
POTENTILLA, CINQUEFOIL		Full Sun
fruticosa Small mounding hardy deciduous shrubs that flo	<u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u>	noll blue
green to dark green leaves. Drought tolerant. Se		
'Abbottswood'	White	
'Gold Drop'/'Gold Finger'	Bright Yellow	
J-	Bright Tonom	
'Primrose Beauty'	Pale Yellow	
'Primrose Beauty'	•	\$45.99
	Pale Yellow #3	·
'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties <i>(Bellissima, Sol)</i>	Pale Yellow #3 #2	\$45.99 \$49.99
'Primrose Beauty'	Pale Yellow #3 #2) 2-3' H x 2-3' W	\$49.99
'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties <i>(Bellissima, Sol)</i>	Pale Yellow #3) 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2	\$49.99 \$49.99
'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties <i>(Bellissima, Sol)</i>	Pale Yellow #3 #2) 2-3' H x 2-3' W	\$49.99
'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties (<i>Bellissima, Sol</i>) 'Happy Face' Varieties (<i>White, Yellow, Pink,</i>	Pale Yellow #3) 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2	\$49.99 \$49.99
'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties <i>(Bellissima, Sol)</i>	Pale Yellow #3) 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2	\$49.99 \$49.99 \$54.99
 'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties (<i>Bellissima, Sol</i>) 'Happy Face' Varieties (<i>White, Yellow, Pink,</i> PRUNUS, CHERRY/PLUM <u>x cistena</u> Sand Cherry- Upright, arching shrub with massed 	Pale Yellow #3 #2) 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2 #3 <u>6-10' H x 5-8' W</u> es of light pink flowe	\$49.99 \$49.99 \$54.99 Full Sun
 'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties (<i>Bellissima, Sol</i>) 'Happy Face' Varieties (<i>White, Yellow, Pink,</i> PRUNUS, CHERRY/PLUM <u>x cistena</u> 	Pale Yellow #3 #2) 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2 #3 <u>6-10' H x 5-8' W</u> es of light pink flowe 's flowers.	\$49.99 \$49.99 \$54.99 Full Sun
 'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties (<i>Bellissima, Sol</i>) 'Happy Face' Varieties (<i>White, Yellow, Pink,</i> PRUNUS, CHERRY/PLUM <u>x cistena</u> Sand Cherry- Upright, arching shrub with masse and deep purple foliage. Small black fruit follow 	Pale Yellow #3 #2) 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2 #3 <u>6-10' H x 5-8' W</u> es of light pink flowers. #3	\$49.99 \$49.99 \$54.99 Full Sun
 'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties (<i>Bellissima, Sol</i>) 'Happy Face' Varieties (<i>White, Yellow, Pink,</i> 'PRUNUS, CHERRY/PLUM <u>x cistena</u> Sand Cherry- Upright, arching shrub with masse and deep purple foliage. Small black fruit follow maritima 	Pale Yellow #3 #2) 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2 #3 <u>6-10' H x 5-8' W</u> es of light pink flowe s flowers. #3 <u>6-7' H x 6-7' W</u>	\$49.99 \$49.99 \$54.99 Full Sun ers in spring \$59.99
 'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties (<i>Bellissima, Sol</i>) 'Happy Face' Varieties (<i>White, Yellow, Pink,</i> 'PRUNUS, CHERRY/PLUM <u>x cistena</u> Sand Cherry- Upright, arching shrub with masse and deep purple foliage. Small black fruit follow 	Pale Yellow #3 #2) 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2 #3 <u>6-10' H x 5-8' W</u> es of light pink flowe s flowers. #3 <u>6-7' H x 6-7' W</u> coast. Excellent con	\$49.99 \$49.99 \$54.99 Full Sun ers in spring \$59.99
 'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties (<i>Bellissima, Sol</i>) 'Happy Face' Varieties (<i>White, Yellow, Pink,</i> PRUNUS, CHERRY/PLUM <u>x cistena</u> Sand Cherry- Upright, arching shrub with masse and deep purple foliage. Small black fruit follow <u>maritima</u> Beach Plum- Native to the sandy North Atlantic 	Pale Yellow #3 #2) 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2 #3 <u>6-10' H x 5-8' W</u> #3 <u>6-7' H x 6-7' W</u> coast. Excellent consoil. Also grown as a solly.	\$49.99 \$49.99 \$54.99 Full Sun ers in spring \$59.99 nservation an
 'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties (<i>Bellissima, Sol</i>) 'Happy Face' Varieties (<i>White, Yellow, Pink,</i> PRUNUS, CHERRY/PLUM <u>x cistena</u> Sand Cherry- Upright, arching shrub with masse and deep purple foliage. Small black fruit follow <u>maritima</u> Beach Plum- Native to the sandy North Atlantic and erosion control plant that can grow in poor s 	Pale Yellow #3 #2) 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2 #3 <u>6-10' H x 5-8' W</u> #3 <u>6-7' H x 6-7' W</u> coast. Excellent con soil. Also grown as a elly. #2	\$49.99 \$49.99 \$54.99 Full Sun ers in spring \$59.99 nservation an \$49.99
 'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties (<i>Bellissima, Sol</i>) 'Happy Face' Varieties (<i>White, Yellow, Pink,</i> PRUNUS, CHERRY/PLUM <u>x cistena</u> Sand Cherry- Upright, arching shrub with masse and deep purple foliage. Small black fruit follow <u>maritima</u> Beach Plum- Native to the sandy North Atlantic and erosion control plant that can grow in poor s 	Pale Yellow #3 #2) 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2 #3 <u>6-10' H x 5-8' W</u> #3 <u>6-10' H x 5-8' W</u> #3 <u>6-7' H x 6-7' W</u> coast. Excellent consoil. Also grown as a elly. #2 #5	\$49.99 \$49.99 \$54.99 Full Sun ers in spring \$59.99 nservation an \$49.99 \$79.99
 'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties (<i>Bellissima, Sol</i>) 'Happy Face' Varieties (<i>White, Yellow, Pink,</i> PRUNUS, CHERRY/PLUM <u>x cistena</u> Sand Cherry- Upright, arching shrub with masse and deep purple foliage. Small black fruit follow <u>maritima</u> Beach Plum- Native to the sandy North Atlantic and erosion control plant that can grow in poor s 	Pale Yellow #3 #2) 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2 #3 <u>6-10' H x 5-8' W</u> #3 <u>6-7' H x 6-7' W</u> coast. Excellent con soil. Also grown as a elly. #2	\$49.99 \$49.99 \$54.99 Full Sun ers in spring \$59.99 nservation an \$49.99
 'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties (<i>Bellissima, Sol</i>) 'Happy Face' Varieties (<i>White, Yellow, Pink,</i> PRUNUS, CHERRY/PLUM <u>x cistena</u> Sand Cherry- Upright, arching shrub with masse and deep purple foliage. Small black fruit follow <u>maritima</u> Beach Plum- Native to the sandy North Atlantic and erosion control plant that can grow in poor s ornamental. Edible fruit is often used to make je 	Pale Yellow #3 #2) 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2 #3 <u>6-10' H x 5-8' W</u> #3 <u>6-7' H x 6-7' W</u> coast. Excellent consoil. Also grown as a elly. #2 #5 #10	\$49.99 \$49.99 \$54.99 Full Sun ers in spring \$59.99 nservation an \$49.99 \$79.99 \$129.99
 'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties (<i>Bellissima, Sol</i>) 'Happy Face' Varieties (<i>White, Yellow, Pink,</i> PRUNUS, CHERRY/PLUM <u>x cistena</u> Sand Cherry- Upright, arching shrub with masse and deep purple foliage. Small black fruit follow <u>maritima</u> Beach Plum- Native to the sandy North Atlantic and erosion control plant that can grow in poor s ornamental. Edible fruit is often used to make je RHUS, SUMAC 	Pale Yellow #3 #2 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2 #3 <u>6-10' H x 5-8' W</u> es of light pink flowe s flowers. #3 <u>6-7' H x 6-7' W</u> coast. Excellent con soil. Also grown as elly. #2 #5 #10 Sun to F	\$49.99 \$49.99 \$54.99 Full Sun ers in spring \$59.99 nservation an \$49.99 \$79.99
 'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties (<i>Bellissima, Sol</i>) 'Happy Face' Varieties (<i>White, Yellow, Pink,</i> PRUNUS, CHERRY/PLUM <u>x cistena</u> Sand Cherry- Upright, arching shrub with masse and deep purple foliage. Small black fruit follow <u>maritima</u> Beach Plum- Native to the sandy North Atlantic and erosion control plant that can grow in poor s ornamental. Edible fruit is often used to make je RHUS, SUMAC aromatica 'Gro-Low' 	Pale Yellow #3 #2) 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2 #3 <u>6-10' H x 5-8' W</u> #3 <u>6-7' H x 5-8' W</u> coast. Excellent cousoil. Also grown as a soil. Also grown as a soil. Also grown as a soil. Also grown as a #10 Sun to F 1.5-2' H x 5-6' W	\$49.99 \$49.99 \$54.99 Full Sun ers in spring \$59.99 nservation an \$49.99 \$79.99 \$129.99 Part Shade
 'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties (<i>Bellissima, Sol</i>) 'Happy Face' Varieties (<i>White, Yellow, Pink,</i> PRUNUS, CHERRY/PLUM <u>x cistena</u> Sand Cherry- Upright, arching shrub with masse and deep purple foliage. Small black fruit follow <u>maritima</u> Beach Plum- Native to the sandy North Atlantic and erosion control plant that can grow in poor s ornamental. Edible fruit is often used to make je RHUS, SUMAC <u>aromatica 'Gro-Low'</u> Dense, low-growing, rambling shrub with spread medium green leaves turn shades of orange and 	Pale Yellow #3 #2) 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2 #3 <u>6-10' H x 5-8' W</u> #3 <u>6-7' H x 5-8' W</u> coast. Excellent coussil. Also grown as a soil. Also grown as a elly. #2 #5 #10 Sun to F <u>1.5-2' H x 5-6' W</u> ding root suckers. The state of the sector of the	\$49.99 \$49.99 \$54.99 Full Sun ers in spring \$59.99 nservation an \$49.99 \$79.99 \$129.99 Part Shade
 'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties (<i>Bellissima, Sol</i>) 'Happy Face' Varieties (<i>White, Yellow, Pink,</i> PRUNUS, CHERRY/PLUM <u>x cistena</u> Sand Cherry- Upright, arching shrub with masse and deep purple foliage. Small black fruit follow <u>maritima</u> Beach Plum- Native to the sandy North Atlantic and erosion control plant that can grow in poor s ornamental. Edible fruit is often used to make je RHUS, SUMAC <u>aromatica 'Gro-Low'</u> Dense, low-growing, rambling shrub with spread 	Pale Yellow #3 #2) 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2 #3 6-10' H x 5-8' W #3 6-10' H x 5-8' W es of light pink flowers so flowers. #3 6-7' H x 6-7' W coast. Excellent con soil. Also grown as a elly. #2 #5 #10 Sun to F 1.5-2' H x 5-6' W ding root suckers. The d red in autumn. Sn	\$49.99 \$49.99 \$54.99 Full Sun ers in spring \$59.99 nservation an \$49.99 \$79.99 \$129.99 Part Shade
 'Primrose Beauty' 'Bella' Varieties (<i>Bellissima, Sol</i>) 'Happy Face' Varieties (<i>White, Yellow, Pink,</i> PRUNUS, CHERRY/PLUM <u>x cistena</u> Sand Cherry- Upright, arching shrub with masse and deep purple foliage. Small black fruit follow <u>maritima</u> Beach Plum- Native to the sandy North Atlantic and erosion control plant that can grow in poor s ornamental. Edible fruit is often used to make je RHUS, SUMAC <u>aromatica 'Gro-Low'</u> Dense, low-growing, rambling shrub with spread medium green leaves turn shades of orange and 	Pale Yellow #3 #2) 2-3' H x 2-3' W #2 #3 <u>6-10' H x 5-8' W</u> #3 <u>6-7' H x 5-8' W</u> coast. Excellent coussil. Also grown as a soil. Also grown as a elly. #2 #5 #10 Sun to F <u>1.5-2' H x 5-6' W</u> ding root suckers. The state of the sector of the	\$49.99 \$49.99 \$54.99 Full Sun ers in spring \$59.99 nservation an \$49.99 \$79.99 \$129.99 Part Shade

SALIX, WILLOW	Sun to Par	t Shade
caprea (French Pussy Willow)		
Before the foliage emerges in late winter,		
of 1-2" long wooly, pinkish-gray catkins la		
	#5 Weeping Tree Form	\$99.99
chaenomeloides 'Black Cat'		<u></u>
Hundreds of fuzzy catkins start out bright		
	#3	\$59.99
discolor (Pussy Willow)		
Native wetland plant most often seen as a		
foliage emerges in late winter, male trees	produce a showy display of	silky
pearl gray 1-1.5" long catkins.		
	#3	\$59.99
integra 'Hakuro-nishiki' (Dappled Willo		
Striking variegated green, white and pink	deciduous foliage on a round	led,
spreading shrub. Great accent plant.		
	#3	\$49.99
	#6	\$74.99
	#5 Tree Form	\$99.99
candida 'Iceberg Alley'	3-6' H x 3-6' W	
Powdery, silver foliage. Spring blooms w		et areas.
	#2	\$49.99
		÷
SAMBUCUS, ELDERBERRY	Sun to Par	t Chada
-		l Shaue
nigra 'Black Lace'	<u>6-8' H x 5-6' W</u>	
Finely cut, deep-purple almost black folia		
Japanese maple. Creamy pink flowers in		
berries which can be harvested for making	g eiderberry wine and jam, o	r ιeπ on
the plant to attract wildlife.	#2	\$49.99
	=	
	#3	\$59.99
nigra 'Laced Up'	<u>6-10' H x 3-4' W</u>	
Upright shrub with dramatic burgundy foli		ight pink
flowers followed by blackish red berries th		\$50.00
	#3	\$59.99
nigra 'Instant Karma'	<u>6-8' H x 3-4' W</u>	
Green and white variegated foliage. White	e tlowers tollowed by black-re	ed
berries if pollinated by another S. nigra va	ariety.	¢50.00
	ariety. #3	\$59.99
racemosa 'Lemony Lace''	ariety. #3 4-5' H x 4-5' W	
	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit	in fall.
racemosa 'Lemony Lace''	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99
racemosa 'Lemony Lace''	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit	in fall.
racemosa 'Lemony Lace''	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99
racemosa 'Lemony Lace''	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99 \$59.99
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA alba 'Latifolia'	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 3-4' H x 3-4' W	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99 \$59.99
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> prs. Fruits appear in the fall.	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99 \$59.99 Full Sun
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA <u>alba 'Latifolia'</u> Native shrub with Tiny pinkish-white flower	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ers. Fruits appear in the fall. #3	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99 \$59.99
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA <u>alba 'Latifolia'</u> Native shrub with Tiny pinkish-white flower betufolia 'Glow Girl'	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ers. Fruits appear in the fall. #3 3-4' H x 3-4' W	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99 \$59.99 ⁼ ull Sun \$59.99
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA alba 'Latifolia' Native shrub with Tiny pinkish-white flowe betufolia 'Glow Girl' Buds with hints of red in them open to wh	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ers. Fruits appear in the fall. #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ite spring flowers. Sunny yell	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99 \$59.99 Full Sun \$59.99
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA <u>alba 'Latifolia'</u> Native shrub with Tiny pinkish-white flower betufolia 'Glow Girl'	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ers. Fruits appear in the fall. #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ite spring flowers. Sunny yell impact habit is very attractive	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99 \$59.99 Full Sun \$59.99
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA alba 'Latifolia' Native shrub with Tiny pinkish-white flower betufolia 'Glow Girl' Buds with hints of red in them open to wh foliage holds its color well, and the full, co	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ers. Fruits appear in the fall. #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ite spring flowers. Sunny yell impact habit is very attractive #3	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99 \$59.99 Full Sun \$59.99
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA alba 'Latifolia' Native shrub with Tiny pinkish-white flower betufolia 'Glow Girl' Buds with hints of red in them open to wh foliage holds its color well, and the full, co japonica 'Anthony Waterer'	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ers. Fruits appear in the fall. #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ite spring flowers. Sunny yell impact habit is very attractive #3 <u>3-4' H x 5-6' W</u>	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99 \$59.99 Full Sun \$59.99 <i>ow</i> \$59.99
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA alba 'Latifolia' Native shrub with Tiny pinkish-white flower betufolia 'Glow Girl' Buds with hints of red in them open to wh foliage holds its color well, and the full, co japonica 'Anthony Waterer' Bright red-pink flowers in flattened cluster	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ers. Fruits appear in the fall. #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ite spring flowers. Sunny yell mpact habit is very attractive #3 <u>3-4' H x 5-6' W</u> rs bloom from late spring to n	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99 \$59.99 Full Sun \$59.99 <i>ow</i> \$59.99
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA alba 'Latifolia' Native shrub with Tiny pinkish-white flower betufolia 'Glow Girl' Buds with hints of red in them open to wh foliage holds its color well, and the full, co japonica 'Anthony Waterer' Bright red-pink flowers in flattened cluster summer. Foliage emerges with reddish po	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ers. Fruits appear in the fall. #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ite spring flowers. Sunny yell mpact habit is very attractive #3 <u>3-4' H x 5-6' W</u> rs bloom from late spring to n urple tinting in spring, mature	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99 \$59.99 Full Sun \$59.99 <i>ow</i> \$59.99 <i>ow</i> <i>b</i> <i>s</i> to blue
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA alba 'Latifolia' Native shrub with Tiny pinkish-white flower betufolia 'Glow Girl' Buds with hints of red in them open to wh foliage holds its color well, and the full, co japonica 'Anthony Waterer' Bright red-pink flowers in flattened cluster	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ers. Fruits appear in the fall. #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ite spring flowers. Sunny yell ompact habit is very attractive #3 <u>3-4' H x 5-6' W</u> rs bloom from late spring to n urple tinting in spring, mature I. Dense-growing and attract	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99 \$59.99 Full Sun \$59.99 <i>ow</i> \$59.99 <i>ow</i> <i>s</i> to blue <i>ive.</i>
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA alba 'Latifolia' Native shrub with Tiny pinkish-white flower betufolia 'Glow Girl' Buds with hints of red in them open to wh foliage holds its color well, and the full, co japonica 'Anthony Waterer' Bright red-pink flowers in flattened cluster summer. Foliage emerges with reddish po green by summer and turns reddish in fall	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ars. Fruits appear in the fall. #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ite spring flowers. Sunny yell propact habit is very attractive #3 <u>3-4' H x 5-6' W</u> s bloom from late spring to n urple tinting in spring, mature 1. Dense-growing and attract #3	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99 \$59.99 Full Sun \$59.99 <i>ow</i> \$59.99 <i>ow</i> <i>b</i> <i>s</i> to blue
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA alba 'Latifolia' Native shrub with Tiny pinkish-white flower betufolia 'Glow Girl' Buds with hints of red in them open to wh foliage holds its color well, and the full, co japonica 'Anthony Waterer' Bright red-pink flowers in flattened cluster summer. Foliage emerges with reddish po green by summer and turns reddish in fall japonica 'Double Play Artisan'	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ers. Fruits appear in the fall. #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ite spring flowers. Sunny yell ompact habit is very attractive #3 <u>3-4' H x 5-6' W</u> rs bloom from late spring to n urple tinting in spring, mature I. Dense-growing and attract #3 <u>2-3' H x 3-4' W</u>	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99 \$59.99 Full Sun \$59.99 <i>ow</i> \$59.99 <i>ow</i> <i>s</i> to blue <i>ive.</i>
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA alba 'Latifolia' Native shrub with Tiny pinkish-white flower betufolia 'Glow Girl' Buds with hints of red in them open to wh foliage holds its color well, and the full, co japonica 'Anthony Waterer' Bright red-pink flowers in flattened cluster summer. Foliage emerges with reddish pu green by summer and turns reddish in fall japonica 'Double Play Artisan' Low, mounding, spreading shrub. Purple-	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ars. Fruits appear in the fall. #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ite spring flowers. Sunny yell ompact habit is very attractive #3 <u>3-4' H x 5-6' W</u> rs bloom from late spring to n urple tinting in spring, mature I. Dense-growing and attract #3 <u>2-3' H x 3-4' W</u> red foliage matures to deep	in fall. \$49.99 \$59.99 =ull Sun \$59.99 ow \$59.99 nid s to blue ive. \$59.99
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA alba 'Latifolia' Native shrub with Tiny pinkish-white flower betufolia 'Glow Girl' Buds with hints of red in them open to wh foliage holds its color well, and the full, co japonica 'Anthony Waterer' Bright red-pink flowers in flattened cluster summer. Foliage emerges with reddish po green by summer and turns reddish in fall japonica 'Double Play Artisan'	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ers. Fruits appear in the fall. #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ite spring flowers. Sunny yell ompact habit is very attractive #3 <u>3-4' H x 5-6' W</u> rs bloom from late spring to n urple tinting in spring, mature I. Dense-growing and attract #3 <u>2-3' H x 3-4' W</u> red foliage matures to deep parly June last into late Augu	<i>in fall.</i> \$49.99 \$59.99 =ull Sun \$59.99 ow \$59.99 <i>id</i> <i>s to blue</i> <i>ive.</i> \$59.99
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA alba 'Latifolia' Native shrub with Tiny pinkish-white flower betufolia 'Glow Girl' Buds with hints of red in them open to wh foliage holds its color well, and the full, co japonica 'Anthony Waterer' Bright red-pink flowers in flattened cluster summer. Foliage emerges with reddish pu green by summer and turns reddish in fall japonica 'Double Play Artisan' Low, mounding, spreading shrub. Purple- blue-green. Pure pink flowers starting in e	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ers. Fruits appear in the fall. #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ite spring flowers. Sunny yell ompact habit is very attractive #3 <u>3-4' H x 5-6' W</u> rs bloom from late spring to n urple tinting in spring, mature I. Dense-growing and attract #3 <u>2-3' H x 3-4' W</u> red foliage matures to deep early June last into late Augu #3	in fall. \$49.99 \$59.99 =ull Sun \$59.99 ow \$59.99 nid s to blue ive. \$59.99
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA alba 'Latifolia' Native shrub with Tiny pinkish-white flower betufolia 'Glow Girl' Buds with hints of red in them open to wh foliage holds its color well, and the full, co japonica 'Anthony Waterer' Bright red-pink flowers in flattened cluster summer. Foliage emerges with reddish pu green by summer and turns reddish in fall japonica 'Double Play Artisan' Low, mounding, spreading shrub. Purple- blue-green. Pure pink flowers starting in e japonica 'Double Play Big Bang'	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ers. Fruits appear in the fall. #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ite spring flowers. Sunny yell ompact habit is very attractive #3 <u>3-4' H x 5-6' W</u> rs bloom from late spring to n urple tinting in spring, mature 1. Dense-growing and attract #3 <u>2-3' H x 3-4' W</u> red foliage matures to deep early June last into late Augu #3 <u>2-3' H x 3-4' W</u>	in fall. \$49.99 \$59.99 = ull Sun \$59.99 ow \$59.99 nid s to blue ive. \$59.99
racemosa 'Lemony Lace'' White flowers in spring contrast against b SPIRAEA, SPIREA alba 'Latifolia' Native shrub with Tiny pinkish-white flower betufolia 'Glow Girl' Buds with hints of red in them open to wh foliage holds its color well, and the full, co japonica 'Anthony Waterer' Bright red-pink flowers in flattened cluster summer. Foliage emerges with reddish pu green by summer and turns reddish in fall japonica 'Double Play Artisan' Low, mounding, spreading shrub. Purple- blue-green. Pure pink flowers starting in e	ariety. #3 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> right yellow foliage. Red fruit #2 #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ers. Fruits appear in the fall. #3 <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> ite spring flowers. Sunny yell ompact habit is very attractive #3 <u>3-4' H x 5-6' W</u> rs bloom from late spring to n urple tinting in spring, mature 1. Dense-growing and attract #3 <u>2-3' H x 3-4' W</u> red foliage matures to deep early June last into late Augu #3 <u>2-3' H x 3-4' W</u>	in fall. \$49.99 \$59.99 = ull Sun \$59.99 ow \$59.99 nid s to blue ive. \$59.99

japonica 'Double Play Candy Corn' 1.5-	-2' H x 1.5-2.	5' W	
Bright red in spring maturing pineapple yellow. I season. Dark purple flowers late summer.	New bright ora	inge gro	owth all
	2-3' H x 2-	#3 3' W	\$49.99
Continuous pink blooms non-stop late spring th			et seeds.
iananiaa (Daubla Dlau Cald'	0 0, 11 7 0	#3	\$49.99
japonica 'Double Play Gold' Compact, low, mounded. Golden lime foliage w	<u>2-3' H x 3-</u> ith pink flowers		nmer.
		#3	\$49.99
japonica 'Double Play Painted Lady' Variegated splashy green, yellow, and cream le			<u>.</u>
	-	#3	\$49.99
aponica 'Double Play Red' True red flowers against gold then dark green for		3' W	
	shugo	#3	\$49.99
japonica 'Gold Mound' Vibrant golden spring foliage turns yellowish gre	<u>2-3' H x 3-</u>		rich
yellowish orange in fall. Long-blooming clusters			
iononico (Mogio Cornet)	0.0, 11 2.0	#3	\$44.99
japonica 'Magic Carpet' Neat, compact mounded shrub with vibrant red			of small
pink flowers in summer contrast with bright gold russet-red in fall.			
Tusset-reu III Tall.		#3	\$44.99
japonica 'Neon Flash'			<u></u>
Long-blooming bright red-pink flowers in summ green foliage that becomes dark burgundy in fa			
nipponica 'Snowmound'	2-4' H x 2-	#3 4' W	\$44.99
Compact shrub with graceful, spreading branch	es and specta	cular cl	usters of
white flowers in mid to late spring.		#3	\$49.99
	<u>5-6' H x 5-</u>		
Vase-shaped habit. Selected for increased resis graceful shrub features a massive display of pu colorful orange-red fall color.			
		#3	\$54.99
STEPHANANDRA, STEPHANANDRA	Su	n to Pa	rt Shade
incisa 'Crispa'	<u>1-3' H x 1-</u>		ana a niah
Fine to medium-textured shrub with arching slew white flowers in late spring. Reddish-tinged gree			
		#2	\$44.99
SYMPHORICARPOS, CORALBERRY	Su	n to Pa	rt Shade
'Proud Berry' Coralberry	3-4' H x 3-	4' W	
Arching branches with bluish-green foliage. Lat flowers develop into large bright pink berries that			d pink
		#3	\$54.99
SYRINGA, LILAC			Full Sun
meyeri 'Palibin' (Dwarf Korean Lilac)	<u>4-5' H x 5-</u>		
Hardy variety with a compact mounding habit, v pink-tinged violet-purple flowers in mid-spring.	vider than tall.	covere	u with
pubescens ssp. patula 'Miss Kim'	5-8' H x 5-	#3 7' W	\$59.99
Regular, rounded habit and panicles of purple b			ragrant,
pale lilac flowers in mid-spring	-	#3	\$64.99
		#3 #5	\$04.99 \$79.99

vulgaris Traditional upright, leggy sh	rub with extremely fraara	nt violet flowers	in mid
spring. The 'French Hybrids			
wider range of floral colors a	and a more compact hab		
Common Purple	8-12' H x 6-8' W	Lil	ac Purple
'Fiala Remembrance'	8-10' H x 6-8' W	Dou	ble White
'Krasavitsa Moskvy'	8-10' H x 6-8' W	Double White	e w/Blush
'Michel Buchner'	8-10' H x 6-8' W	Double F	Rose-Lilad
'Primrose'	8-12' H x 6-8' W	Crear	ny Yellow
'Sensation'	8-12' H x 6-8' W	Purple Edge	d w/White
		#3	\$64.99
		#5	\$89.99
x hyacinthiflora varieties			
Extremely hardy, early bloor			
days before common lilac v		lific bloomers, e	ven on
young plants. Selections list 'Declaration'	8-12' H x 8-10' W	Deen D	od Durala
	8-12 H x 8-10 W	Deep R	ed-Purple
'Mount Baker'		Dark D	White ad Dural
'Pocahontas'	8-12' H x 8-10' W 8-12' H x 8-10' W		ed-Purple
'Royal Purple'			ep Purple
'Scentra Double Blue'	6-8' H x 6-8' W	Double Pu	•
'Scentra Pura'	4-6' H x 4-6' W		ac Purple
		#3	\$69.99
		#5	\$89.99
<u>x 'Bloomerang Dark Purp</u>		<u>6' H x 4-6' W</u>	
Compact rounded habit. Big rounded flower clusters. Da			rger, more
		#3	\$64.99
x 'Donald Wyman'	8-1()' H x 6-8' W	ψ04.5
			7
Exilement nator valiery Ph	role buds and single_frac	rant_pink-lilac.t	lower
	rple buds and single, frag ing growth two weeks afte		
			eties.
zvremely hardy vanety. Pu clusters appear on new spri <u>x</u> 'James McFarlane'	ing growth two weeks afte	er common varie	eties.
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub wi	ing growth two weeks afte 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi	er common varie #5 <u>0' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th	eties. \$89.99
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub wi	ing growth two weeks afte 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi	er common varie #5 <u>)' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th ties.	eties. \$89.99
clusters appear on new spri	ing growth two weeks afte 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi	er common varie #5 <u>0' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th	eties. \$89.99
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub w. on new spring growth two w	ing growth two weeks afte 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi veeks after common varie	er common varie #5 <u>0' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th tites. #5	eties. \$89.99 nat appear \$89.99
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub wi	ing growth two weeks afte 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi veeks after common varie	er common varie #5 <u>)' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th ties.	eties. \$89.99 nat appear \$89.99
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub wi on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU burkwoodii	ing growth two weeks afte 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi veeks after common varie JM 8-1(er common varie #5 <u>D' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th ties. #5 Sun to Pa <u>D'H x 8-10'W</u>	eties. \$89.99 nat appear \$89.99 art Shade
clusters appear on new spri <u>x</u> 'James McFarlane' Long lived, reliable shrub w on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen	ing growth two weeks afte 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi reeks after common varie JM <u>8-1(</u>	er common varie #5 <u>0' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th ties. #5 Sun to Pa <u>0'H x 8-10'W</u> lark green leave	eties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragran
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub w. on new spring growth two w	ing growth two weeks afte 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi reeks after common varie JM <u>8-1(</u>	er common varie #5 <u>0' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th ties. #5 Sun to Pa <u>0'H x 8-10'W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su	eties. \$89.99 nat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragran mmer.
clusters appear on new spri <u>x</u> 'James McFarlane' Long lived, reliable shrub w on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen	ing growth two weeks afte 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi reeks after common varie JM <u>8-1(</u>	er common varie #5 <u>D' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th tites. #5 Sun to Pa <u>D'H x 8-10'W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su #3	aties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragran mmer. \$59.99
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub w. on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen white flowers in spring, redo	ing growth two weeks afte 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi veeks after common varie JM <u>8-1(</u> ni-evergreen shrub with d lish fall color, and sparse	er common varie #5 <u>D' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th tites. #5 Sun to Pa <u>D'H x 8-10'W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su #3 #5	aties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragram mmer. \$59.99
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub w. on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen white flowers in spring, redo <u>carlesii (Koreanspice)</u>	ing growth two weeks afte 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi veeks after common varie JM <u>8-1(</u> ni-evergreen shrub with d lish fall color, and sparse 4-6	er common varie #5 <u>D' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th tites. #5 Sun to Pi <u>D'H x 8-10'W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su #3 #5 <u>D' H x 4-6' W</u>	eties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragran mmer. \$59.99 \$79.99
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub w. on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen white flowers in spring, redc <u>carlesii (Koreanspice)</u> Very fragrant dense flower f	ing growth two weeks afte 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi veeks after common varie JM <u>8-1(</u> ni-evergreen shrub with d lish fall color, and sparse <u>4-6</u> heads, up to 3" across, pr	er common varie #5 <u>0' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th tites. #5 Sun to Pi <u>0'H x 8-10'W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su #3 #5 <u>5' H x 4-6' W</u> roduce white flo	eties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragran mmer. \$59.99 \$79.99 wers from
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub w. on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen white flowers in spring, redo <u>carlesii (Koreanspice)</u>	ing growth two weeks afte 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi veeks after common varie JM <u>8-1(</u> ni-evergreen shrub with d lish fall color, and sparse <u>4-6</u> heads, up to 3" across, pr	er common varie #5 <u>D' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th tites. #5 <u>D'H x 8-10'W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su #3 <u>5' H x 4-6' W</u> roduce white flo uits change to b	eties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragran mmer. \$59.99 \$79.99 wers from lack in fall
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub wi on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen white flowers in spring, redo <u>carlesii (Koreanspice)</u> Very fragrant dense flower H blush pink buds. Dull green	ing growth two weeks afte <u>8-1(</u> ith single, fragrant, pink fi veeks after common varie JM <u>8-1(</u> ni-evergreen shrub with d dish fall color, and sparse <u>4-(</u> heads, up to 3" across, pr oval leaves. Small red fro	er common varie #5 <u>D' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th tites. #5 <u>D'H x 8-10'W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su #3 <u>5' H x 4-6' W</u> roduce white flo uits change to b #3	eties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragrant mmer. \$59.99 \$79.99 wers from lack in fall
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub wi on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen white flowers in spring, redo <u>carlesii (Koreanspice)</u> Very fragrant dense flower h blush pink buds. Dull green <u>carlesii 'Spice Baby'</u>	ing growth two weeks after 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi veeks after common varie JM <u>8-1(</u> ni-evergreen shrub with d dish fall color, and sparse <u>4-(</u> heads, up to 3" across, pr oval leaves. Small red fro 3-5	er common varie #5 <u>D' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th tites. #5 <u>D'H x 8-10'W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su #3 <u>5' H x 4-6' W</u> roduce white flo uits change to b	eties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragrant mmer. \$59.99 \$79.99 wers from lack in fall
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub wi on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen white flowers in spring, redo <u>carlesii (Koreanspice)</u> Very fragrant dense flower H blush pink buds. Dull green	ing growth two weeks after 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi veeks after common varie JM <u>8-1(</u> ni-evergreen shrub with d dish fall color, and sparse <u>4-(</u> heads, up to 3" across, pr oval leaves. Small red fro 3-5	er common varie #5 <u>D' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th tites. <u>#5</u> <u>D'H x 8-10'W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su #3 <u>#5</u> <u>D' H x 4-6' W</u> roduce white flo uits change to b #3 <u>5' H x 3-5' W</u>	eties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragran mmer. \$59.99 \$79.99 wers from lack in fall \$59.99
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub w. on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen white flowers in spring, redo <u>carlesii (Koreanspice)</u> Very fragrant dense flower H blush pink buds. Dull green <u>carlesii 'Spice Baby'</u> Stronger growing than other	ing growth two weeks after 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi veeks after common varie JM 8-1(ni-evergreen shrub with d dish fall color, and sparse 4-(heads, up to 3" across, pr oval leaves. Small red from 3-5 r compact varieties	er common varie #5 <u>D' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th tites. <u>#5</u> <u>D'H x 8-10'W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su #3 <u>5' H x 4-6' W</u> roduce white flo uits change to b #3 <u>5' H x 3-5' W</u> #3	eties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragrant mmer. \$59.99 \$79.99 wers from lack in fall
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub w. on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen white flowers in spring, redo <u>carlesii (Koreanspice)</u> Very fragrant dense flower h blush pink buds. Dull green <u>carlesii 'Spice Baby'</u> Stronger growing than other <u>cassinoides 'Lil' Ditty'</u>	ing growth two weeks after 8-10 ith single, fragrant, pink fi veeks after common varie JM 8-10 ni-evergreen shrub with d dish fall color, and sparse 4-6 heads, up to 3" across, pr oval leaves. Small red fro 3-5 r compact varieties 1-2	er common varie #5 <u>D' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th tites. #5 <u>D'H x 8-10'W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su #3 <u>5' H x 4-6' W</u> roduce white flo uits change to b #3 <u>5' H x 3-5' W</u> #3 <u>2' H x 1-2' W</u>	eties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragran mmer. \$59.99 \$79.99 wers from lack in fall \$59.99 \$59.99
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub w. on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen white flowers in spring, redo <u>carlesii (Koreanspice)</u> Very fragrant dense flower H blush pink buds. Dull green <u>carlesii 'Spice Baby'</u> Stronger growing than other	ing growth two weeks after 8-10 ith single, fragrant, pink fi veeks after common varie JM 8-10 ni-evergreen shrub with d dish fall color, and sparse 4-6 heads, up to 3" across, pr oval leaves. Small red fro 3-5 r compact varieties 1-2	er common varie #5 <u>D' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters the tites. #5 <u>D' H x 8-10' W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su #3 <u>D' H x 4-6' W</u> roduce white floo uits change to b #3 <u>D' H x 3-5' W</u> #3 <u>2' H x 1-2' W</u> ng with glossy for	eties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragran mmer. \$59.99 \$79.99 wers from lack in fall \$59.99 \$59.99
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub wi on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen white flowers in spring, redo <u>carlesii (Koreanspice)</u> Very fragrant dense flower f blush pink buds. Dull green <u>carlesii 'Spice Baby'</u> Stronger growing than other <u>cassinoides 'Lil' Ditty'</u> Exceptional dwarf. White fra	ing growth two weeks after 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi reeks after common varie JM 8-1(ni-evergreen shrub with d dish fall color, and sparse 4-(heads, up to 3" across, pr oval leaves. Small red from 3-5 r compact varieties 1-2 agrant flowers in late sprin	er common varie #5 <u>D' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters the tites. #5 <u>D' H x 8-10' W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su #3 <u>5' H x 4-6' W</u> roduce white floo uits change to b #3 <u>5' H x 3-5' W</u> #3 <u>2' H x 1-2' W</u> ng with glossy for #3	eties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragran mmer. \$59.99 \$79.99 wers from lack in fall \$59.99 \$59.99
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub wi on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen white flowers in spring, redo <u>carlesii (Koreanspice)</u> Very fragrant dense flower f blush pink buds. Dull green <u>carlesii 'Spice Baby'</u> Stronger growing than other <u>cassinoides 'Lil' Ditty'</u> Exceptional dwarf. White fra <u>dentatum (Arrowwood)</u>	ing growth two weeks after 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi reeks after common varie JM 8-1(ni-evergreen shrub with d dish fall color, and sparse 4-(heads, up to 3" across, pr oval leaves. Small red from 3-5 r compact varieties 1-2 agrant flowers in late sprin 6-10'	er common varie #5 <u>D' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters th tites. #5 <u>D'H x 8-10'W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su #3 <u>5' H x 4-6' W</u> roduce white flo uits change to b #3 <u>5' H x 3-5' W</u> #3 <u>2' H x 1-2' W</u> mg with glossy fo #3 <u>H x 6-10' W</u>	eties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragran mmer. \$59.99 \$79.99 wers from lack in fall \$59.99 \$59.99
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub wi on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen white flowers in spring, redo <u>carlesii (Koreanspice)</u> Very fragrant dense flower I blush pink buds. Dull green <u>carlesii 'Spice Baby'</u> Stronger growing than other <u>cassinoides 'Lil' Ditty'</u> Exceptional dwarf. White fra <u>dentatum (Arrowwood)</u> Native shrub with lustrous to	ing growth two weeks after 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi reeks after common varie JM 8-1(ni-evergreen shrub with d dish fall color, and sparse 4-6 heads, up to 3" across, pr oval leaves. Small red fro 3-5 r compact varieties 1-2 agrant flowers in late spriv 6-10' poothy dark-green oval lea	er common varie #5 <u>D' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters the tites. #5 <u>D'H x 8-10' W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su #3 <u>5' H x 4-6' W</u> roduce white flou uits change to b #3 <u>5' H x 3-5' W</u> #3 <u>2' H x 1-2' W</u> mg with glossy fo #3 <u>H x 6-10' W</u> wes in summer	eties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragran mmer. \$59.99 \$79.99 wers from lack in fall \$59.99 \$59.99 \$59.99 often
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub wi on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen white flowers in spring, redo <u>carlesii (Koreanspice)</u> Very fragrant dense flower I blush pink buds. Dull green <u>carlesii 'Spice Baby'</u> Stronger growing than other <u>cassinoides 'Lil' Ditty'</u> Exceptional dwarf. White fra <u>dentatum (Arrowwood)</u> Native shrub with lustrous to turning bright red in fall. Lar	Ing growth two weeks after 8-10 ith single, fragrant, pink fi veeks after common varie JM 8-10 ni-evergreen shrub with d dish fall color, and sparse 4-6 heads, up to 3" across, pr oval leaves. Small red fro 3-5 r compact varieties 1-2 agrant flowers in late spriv 6-10' pothy dark-green oval lea ge cymes of cream-white	er common varie #5 <u>D' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters the tites. #5 <u>D'H x 8-10' W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su #3 <u>5' H x 4-6' W</u> roduce white flou uits change to b #3 <u>5' H x 3-5' W</u> #3 <u>2' H x 1-2' W</u> mg with glossy fo #3 <u>H x 6-10' W</u> wes in summer	eties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragran mmer. \$59.99 \$79.99 wers from lack in fall \$59.99 \$59.99 \$59.99 often
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub wi on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen white flowers in spring, redo <u>carlesii (Koreanspice)</u> Very fragrant dense flower I blush pink buds. Dull green <u>carlesii 'Spice Baby'</u> Stronger growing than other <u>cassinoides 'Lil' Ditty'</u> Exceptional dwarf. White fra <u>dentatum (Arrowwood)</u> Native shrub with lustrous to	Ing growth two weeks after 8-10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10 10	er common varie #5 <u>D' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters the tites. #5 <u>D' H x 8-10' W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su #3 <u>5' H x 4-6' W</u> roduce white flou uits change to b #3 <u>5' H x 3-5' W</u> #3 <u>2' H x 1-2' W</u> mg with glossy for #3 <u>H x 6-10' W</u> refowers in spring	eties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragran mmer. \$59.99 \$79.99 wers from lack in fall \$59.99 \$59.99 \$59.99 often
clusters appear on new spri <u>x 'James McFarlane'</u> Long lived, reliable shrub wi on new spring growth two w VIBURNUM, VIBURNU <u>burkwoodii</u> Upright, multi-stemmed sen white flowers in spring, redo <u>carlesii (Koreanspice)</u> Very fragrant dense flower I blush pink buds. Dull green <u>carlesii 'Spice Baby'</u> Stronger growing than other <u>cassinoides 'Lil' Ditty'</u> Exceptional dwarf. White fra <u>dentatum (Arrowwood)</u> Native shrub with lustrous to turning bright red in fall. Lar	ing growth two weeks after 8-1(ith single, fragrant, pink fi veeks after common varie JM 8-1(ni-evergreen shrub with d dish fall color, and sparse 4-(heads, up to 3" across, pr oval leaves. Small red fro 1-2 agrant flowers in late spriv 6-10' cothy dark-green oval lea ge cymes of cream-white fall. Call for pricing and	er common varie #5 <u>D' H x 6-8' W</u> lower clusters the tites. #5 <u>D' H x 8-10' W</u> lark green leave black fruit in su #3 <u>5' H x 4-6' W</u> roduce white flou uits change to b #3 <u>5' H x 3-5' W</u> #3 <u>2' H x 1-2' W</u> mg with glossy for #3 <u>H x 6-10' W</u> refowers in spring	eties. \$89.99 hat appear \$89.99 art Shade s, fragran mmer. \$59.99 \$79.99 wers from lack in fall \$59.99 \$59.99 \$59.99 obliage. \$59.99

Selection of the native shrub with lustrous toothy dark-green oval leaves that turn a consistent red in fall. Large cymes of cream-white flowers in spring followed by large clusters of bright blue berries through the autumn.

	10-12		<u> </u>
Selection of the native shrub with			
summer. Red to red-purple fall co		cream-white flow	vers in
spring followed by small blue-bla			
	Call for pricing and		
	5-6		
Native wetland shrub known as I			
yield clusters of edible berries the	at transform from gre	en to vivid pink a	and blue.
		#3	\$64.99
nudum 'Winterthur'	7-8	' H x 5-6' W	
Fragrant white flowers in spring			nange
from pink to purple-black as the			
, , , ,		, , #3	\$59.99
opulus 'Roseum'	8-12'	H x 9-14' W	1
European Snowball Viburnum pr			t⊳
hydrangea-like flowers to 3" ever			
deep purple-red in autumn.	y may. I anowea, aa	in groon leaves	
	Call for pricing and	d availability	
plicatum 'Popoorn'		'H x 4-7' W	
plicatum 'Popcorn'			Casara
Compact selection with abundan			I. Sparse
fruit set. Serrate dark green leav	es turn burgunay-rea		¢50.00
		#3	\$59.99
plicatum 'Summer Snowflake'		<u>' H x 3-5' W</u>	
Compact, horizontally-branched			
flowers in mid-spring, then spora			en leaves
with a reddish-purple fall color. C	range-red fall fruit m	atures to black.	
		#3	\$59.99
x rhytidophylloides 'Alleghany	' 8-10'	H x 8-10' W	
Compact shrub of thick leathery	leaves, flat 5" white f	lower heads, spo	oradic
reblooming throughout the year,			
		#3	\$59.99
trilobum 'Bailey Compact'	5-6	'H x 5-6' W	1
Compact, rounded form of Amer			ane turns
deep red in fall. Flowers and fruit			
	Call for pricing and		<i>a</i> 100.
trilahum "Mantuarth"	8-12'		
White flowers in spring followed cultivar of American cranberry vi			lung
cultivar of American cranberry vi			
	Call for pricing and	a availability	
VITEX, CHASTE SHRUB			Full Sun
agnus-castus 'Blue Diddley'	3-6	' H x 3-6' W	
Fragrant, long lasting, 10-12" lav			ummer
Dark green star shaped foliage.			
6 , 6	,	#3	\$59.99
			1
WEIGELA, WEIGELA			<u>-ull Sun</u>
Tubular flowers on mounding offe	en striking follage. He	eavy spring bloo	ms with
sporadic re-bloom throughout the			
'Afterglow'			
	3-4' H x 3-4' W	Pale Pink	
'Czechmark Trilogy'		Pale Pink Tricolor o	on Dark
'Czechmark Trilogy' 'Maroon Swoon'	3-4' H x 3-4' W	Tricolor o	on Dark n Green
'Maroon Swoon'	3-4' H x 3-4' W 3-4' H x 3-4' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W	Tricolor o Deep Red o	on Dark n Green n Green
'Maroon Swoon' 'My Monet'	3-4' H x 3-4' W 3-4' H x 3-4' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W 1-2' H x 1-2' W	Tricolor o Deep Red o Pink on Va	on Dark n Green n Green riegation
'Maroon Swoon' 'My Monet' 'My Monet Purple Effect'	3-4' H x 3-4' W 3-4' H x 3-4' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W 1-2' H x 1-2' W 1-3' H x 1-3' W	Tricolor o Deep Red o Pink on Var Purple on Var	on Dark n Green n Green riegation riegation
'Maroon Swoon' 'My Monet' 'My Monet Purple Effect' 'Sonic Bloom Pink'	3-4' H x 3-4' W 3-4' H x 3-4' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W 1-2' H x 1-2' W 1-3' H x 1-3' W 4-5' H x 4-5' W	Tricolor o Deep Red o Pink on Vai Purple on Vai Deep Pink o	on Dark n Green n Green riegation riegation n Green
'Maroon Swoon' 'My Monet' 'My Monet Purple Effect' 'Sonic Bloom Pink' 'Sonic Bloom Pure Pink'	3-4' H x 3-4' W 3-4' H x 3-4' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W 1-2' H x 1-2' W 1-3' H x 1-3' W	Tricolor o Deep Red o Pink on Var Purple on Var	on Dark n Green n Green riegation riegation n Green
'Maroon Swoon' 'My Monet' 'My Monet Purple Effect' 'Sonic Bloom Pink'	3-4' H x 3-4' W 3-4' H x 3-4' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W 1-2' H x 1-2' W 1-3' H x 1-3' W 4-5' H x 4-5' W	Tricolor o Deep Red o Pink on Vai Purple on Vai Deep Pink o	on Dark n Green n Green riegation riegation n Green n Green
'Maroon Swoon' 'My Monet' 'My Monet Purple Effect' 'Sonic Bloom Pink' 'Sonic Bloom Pure Pink'	3-4' H x 3-4' W 3-4' H x 3-4' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W 1-2' H x 1-2' W 1-3' H x 1-2' W 4-5' H x 4-5' W 3-5' H x 3-5' W	Tricolor o Deep Red o Pink on Var Purple on Var Deep Pink o Light Pink o Dark Pink	on Dark n Green n Green riegation riegation n Green n Green
'Maroon Swoon' 'My Monet' 'My Monet Purple Effect' 'Sonic Bloom Pink' 'Sonic Bloom Pure Pink' 'Spilled Wine' 'Tuxedo'	3-4' H x 3-4' W 3-4' H x 3-4' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W 1-2' H x 1-2' W 1-3' H x 1-2' W 4-5' H x 4-5' W 3-5' H x 3-5' W 1-2' H x 2-3' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W	Tricolor o Deep Red o Pink on Var Purple on Var Deep Pink o Light Pink o Dark Pink White	on Dark n Green n Green riegation n Green n Green on Dark on Dark
'Maroon Swoon' 'My Monet' 'My Monet Purple Effect' 'Sonic Bloom Pink' 'Sonic Bloom Pure Pink' 'Spilled Wine' 'Tuxedo' 'Very Fine Wine'	3-4' H x 3-4' W 3-4' H x 3-4' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W 1-2' H x 1-2' W 1-3' H x 1-2' W 4-5' H x 4-5' W 3-5' H x 4-5' W 1-2' H x 2-3' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W 2-3' H x 2-3' W	Tricolor o Deep Red o Pink on Var Purple on Var Deep Pink o Light Pink o Dark Pink White Pink	on Dark n Green riegation riegation n Green on Dark on Dark on Dark
'Maroon Swoon' 'My Monet' 'My Monet Purple Effect' 'Sonic Bloom Pink' 'Sonic Bloom Pure Pink' 'Spilled Wine' 'Tuxedo' 'Very Fine Wine' 'Wine and Roses	3-4' H x 3-4' W 3-4' H x 3-4' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W 1-2' H x 1-2' W 1-3' H x 1-3' W 4-5' H x 4-5' W 3-5' H x 3-5' W 1-2' H x 2-3' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W 2-3' H x 2-3' W 4-5' H x 4-5' W	Tricolor o Deep Red o Pink on Var Purple on Var Deep Pink o Light Pink o Dark Pink White Pink Pink	on Dark n Green riegation riegation n Green on Green on Dark on Dark on Dark on Dark
'Maroon Swoon' 'My Monet' 'My Monet Purple Effect' 'Sonic Bloom Pink' 'Sonic Bloom Pure Pink' 'Spilled Wine' 'Tuxedo' 'Very Fine Wine'	3-4' H x 3-4' W 3-4' H x 3-4' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W 1-2' H x 1-2' W 1-3' H x 1-2' W 4-5' H x 4-5' W 3-5' H x 4-5' W 1-2' H x 2-3' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W 2-3' H x 2-3' W	Tricolor o Deep Red o Pink on Var Purple on Var Deep Pink o Light Pink o Dark Pink White Pink White	on Dark n Green n Green riegation n Green n Green on Dark on Dark on Dark on Dark on Dark
'Maroon Swoon' 'My Monet' 'My Monet Purple Effect' 'Sonic Bloom Pink' 'Sonic Bloom Pure Pink' 'Spilled Wine' 'Tuxedo' 'Very Fine Wine' 'Wine and Roses	3-4' H x 3-4' W 3-4' H x 3-4' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W 1-2' H x 1-2' W 1-3' H x 1-3' W 4-5' H x 4-5' W 3-5' H x 3-5' W 1-2' H x 2-3' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W 2-3' H x 2-3' W 4-5' H x 4-5' W	Tricolor o Deep Red o Pink on Var Purple on Var Deep Pink o Light Pink o Dark Pink White Pink White #2	on Dark n Green riegation riegation n Green on Dark on Dark on Dark on Dark on Dark s49.99
'Maroon Swoon' 'My Monet' 'My Monet Purple Effect' 'Sonic Bloom Pink' 'Sonic Bloom Pure Pink' 'Spilled Wine' 'Tuxedo' 'Very Fine Wine' 'Wine and Roses	3-4' H x 3-4' W 3-4' H x 3-4' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W 1-2' H x 1-2' W 1-3' H x 1-3' W 4-5' H x 4-5' W 3-5' H x 3-5' W 1-2' H x 2-3' W 4-5' H x 3-4' W 2-3' H x 2-3' W 4-5' H x 4-5' W	Tricolor o Deep Red o Pink on Var Purple on Var Deep Pink o Light Pink o Dark Pink White Pink White #2	on Dark n Green n Green riegation n Green n Green on Dark on Dark on Dark on Dark on Dark

10-12' H x 8-10' W

dentatum 'Chicago Lustre'

BROADLEAF EVERGREENS

ARCTOSTAPHYLOS, BEARBERRY		Full Sun
uva-ursi	4-12" H x 1-4' W	

 uva-ursi
 4-12" H x 1-4' W

 Low-growing groundcover tolerant of hot, dry, sandy conditions. Thick, shiny, dark green leaves with light pink flowers in mid-spring, and red fruits in fall.

 #1
 \$19.99

AZALEA, AZALEA Part Shade

Traditional foundation or specimen evergreen shrubs. Wide-ranging selections feature masses of colorful blooms in spring. Selections listed below.

'Blauuw's Pink'	3-4' H x 3-4'	W	
Salmon Pink		#3	\$49.99
'Delaware Valley White'	3-4' H x 3-4'	W	,
White		#3	\$49.99
'Girard's Crimson'	2-3' H x 3-4'	W	
Crimson Red		#3	\$49.99
<u>'Girard's Fuchsia'</u>	2-3' H x 3-4'	W	
Red-Purple		#3	\$49.99
'Girard's Pleasant White'	2-3' H x 2-3'	W	
White		#3	\$49.99
'Girard's Rose'	2-4' H x 3-5'	W	
Pink		#3	\$49.99
<u>'Gumpo Pink'</u>	1-2' H x 2-3'	W	
Light Pink		#2	\$29.99
'Gumpo White'	1-2' H x 2-3'	W	
White		#2	\$29.99
'Hino Crimson'	3-4' H x 4-5'	W	
Crimson Red		#3	\$49.99
'Karen'	3-4' H x 4-5'	W	
Purple-Pink		#3	\$49.99
'Perfecto Mundo Double Pink'	2-3' H x 2-3'	W	
Reblooming Double Pink		#3	\$54.99
'Perfecto Mundo Double White'	2-3' H x 3-4'	W	
Reblooming Double White		#3	\$54.99
<u>'Perfecto Mundo Red'</u>	2-3' H x 3-4'	W	
Reblooming Red		#3	\$54.99
<u>'Stewartsonian';</u>	<u>5-6' H x 4-5'</u>	W	
Bright Red		#3	\$49.99
<u>'Tradition'</u>	2-3' H x 3-4'	W	
Pink		#3	\$49.99
<u>'Variegated'</u>	<u>4-5' H x 4-5'</u>	W	
Bright Pink		#3	\$49.99
BUXUS, BOXWOOD	Sun	to Par	t Shade
microphylla 'Baby Gem'	<u>2-3' H x 2-3'</u>	W	
Fine-textured dwarf form is excellent for use in s		or for l	hedges.
Deep green glossy foliage with little winter bronz			
	ing & availabi	•	
microphylla 'Green Beauty'	<u>2-4' H x 2-4'</u>		
Excellent medium-sized cultivar. Use as a substi			
sunnier locations. Deep green glossy foliage with			
Call for pricing		•	
microphylla 'Little Missy' Exceptional compact, round dwarf form with sma	<u>2-4' H x 2-4'</u>		n aroon
through winter.	andi idaves (ildi	IEIIIdli	green
anough million.		#1	\$39.99
microphylla 'Sprinter'	<u>2-4' H x 2-4'</u>		,
Fast growing hardy variety featuring glossy folia	ge.		
	•	<u>що</u>	

#2

\$54.99

sempervirens (Common Boxwood) 5-10' H x 5-10' W	<u> </u>
Dense, rounded-to-broadly upright form. Deep green foliage. Can gr large shrub or small tree, but can easily be sheared to maintain sma	
Call for pricing and availability	lier size.
sempervirens 'Graham Blandy' 6-8' H x 1-2' W	
Very narrow, upright selection; dark green foliage. Small oval leaves	. Good for
vertical accent.	
Call for pricing & availability	
sempervirens 'Newport Blue' 4-5' H x 4-5' W	
Attractive blue-green foliage, upright rounded form. Drought tolerant shearing. Great as a larger hedge or as an accent plant.	, takes
Call for pricing and availability	
sempervirens 'Suffruticosa' 1-2' H x 1-2' W	
Dense, compact and very slow growing form ideal for smaller formal	hedges.
Call for pricing & availability	Ū
sempervirens 'Variegata' 3-5' H x 3-4' W	<u> </u>
Mounding selection with deep green leaves that emerge with a white that gradually agos to graam than halo vollow **Cold bardy to Zono	
that gradually ages to cream then pale yellow. **Cold hardy to Zone Call for pricing & availability	υ.
sinica var. insularis 'Franklin Gem' 1-2' H x 2-4' W	
Low, slow-growing selection makes an excellent short hedge or edgi	ing plant.
Light to medium-green small foliage. Looser texture than traditional	boxwoods.
#2	\$49.99
sinica var. insularis 'Tide Hill' 1-2' H x 2-4' W	
Low, slow-growing selection makes an excellent short hedge or edgi	
Light to medium-green small foliage. Looser texture than traditional Call for pricing & availability	boxwoods.
Call for pricing & availability	
sinica var. insularis 'Winter Gem' 2-3' H x 2-3' W	
Rapidly-growing, densely branched boxwood with large, dark green	foliage that
tends to hold its color through the winter. Makes an excellent hedge.	
#3	\$69.99
sinica var. insularis 'Wintergreen' 2-4' H x 3-5' W	
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped	habit.
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability	l habit.
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W	
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Gem'</u> 2-4' H x 2-4' W Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small b	
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W	
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small is specimen.	
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small is specimen. Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box	border wwood.
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small specimen. Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box #10	border
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small is specimen. Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box #10 x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W	border wood. \$139.99
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small a specimen. Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box #10 x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage th	border wood. \$139.99
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small is specimen. Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box #10 x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage the the year. Makes a good hedge or foundation plant.	border xwood. \$139.99 nroughout
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small a specimen. Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box #10 x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage th	border xwood. \$139.99 nroughout \$49.99
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small is specimen. Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box #10 x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage the the year. Makes a good hedge or foundation plant. #2	border xwood. \$139.99 nroughout
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small is specimen. Call for pricing & availability x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box #10 x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage the the year. Makes a good hedge or foundation plant. #2	border xwood. \$139.99 proughout \$49.99 \$129.99
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small is specimen. Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W</u> Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box #10 <u>x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W</u> Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage the the year. Makes a good hedge or foundation plant. #2 #5 21-24" Potted <u>x 'Green Velvet' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Rounded boxwood with large, dark green velvety leaves. Excellent for	border \$139.99 proughout \$49.99 \$129.99 \$149.99
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small is specimen. Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W</u> Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box #10 <u>x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W</u> Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage the the year. Makes a good hedge or foundation plant. #2 #5 21-24" Potted <u>x 'Green Velvet' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Rounded boxwood with large, dark green velvety leaves. Excellent for hedge or as an understory or facing plant.	border \$139.99 broughout \$49.99 \$129.99 \$149.99 \$149.99
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small is specimen. Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W</u> Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box #10 <u>x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W</u> Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage the the year. Makes a good hedge or foundation plant. #2 #5 21-24" Potted <u>x 'Green Velvet' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Rounded boxwood with large, dark green velvety leaves. Excellent for hedge or as an understory or facing plant. #2	border wood. \$139.99 broughout \$49.99 \$129.99 \$149.99 bor use in a \$49.99
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small is specimen. Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W</u> Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box #10 <u>x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W</u> Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage the the year. Makes a good hedge or foundation plant. #2 #5 21-24" Potted <u>x 'Green Velvet' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Rounded boxwood with large, dark green velvety leaves. Excellent for hedge or as an understory or facing plant. #2 #3	border \$139.99 broughout \$49.99 \$129.99 \$149.99 \$149.99
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small is specimen. Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W</u> Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box #10 <u>x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W</u> Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage the the year. Makes a good hedge or foundation plant. #2 #5 21-24" Potted <u>x 'Green Velvet' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Rounded boxwood with large, dark green velvety leaves. Excellent for hedge or as an understory or facing plant. #2 #3 <u>x 'NewGen Freedom' 4-5' H x 4-5' W</u>	border \$139.99 proughout \$49.99 \$129.99 \$149.99 \$149.99 \$149.99 \$69.98
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small is specimen. Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W</u> Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English boo #10 <u>x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W</u> Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage the the year. Makes a good hedge or foundation plant. #2 #5 21-24" Potted <u>x 'Green Velvet' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Rounded boxwood with large, dark green velvety leaves. Excellent for hedge or as an understory or facing plant. #2 #3 <u>x 'NewGen Freedom' 4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> Vigorous, rounded cultivar that is slightly taller than wide. It has beau	border \$139.99 proughout \$49.99 \$129.99 \$149.99 \$149.99 \$149.99 \$69.98
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small is specimen. Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W</u> Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box #10 <u>x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W</u> Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage the the year. Makes a good hedge or foundation plant. #2 #5 21-24" Potted <u>x 'Green Velvet' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Rounded boxwood with large, dark green velvety leaves. Excellent for hedge or as an understory or facing plant. #2 #3 <u>x 'NewGen Freedom' 4-5' H x 4-5' W</u>	border \$139.99 proughout \$49.99 \$129.99 \$149.99 \$149.99 for use in a \$49.99 \$69.98 utiful glossy
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small is specimen. Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W</u> Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English boo #10 <u>x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W</u> Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage the the year. Makes a good hedge or foundation plant. #2 #5 21-24" Potted <u>x 'Green Velvet' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Rounded boxwood with large, dark green velvety leaves. Excellent for hedge or as an understory or facing plant. #2 #3 <u>x 'NewGen Freedom' 4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> Vigorous, rounded cultivar that is slightly taller than wide. It has beat medium green foliage. Superior disease resistance.	border \$139.99 proughout \$49.99 \$129.99 \$149.99 \$149.99 \$149.99 \$69.98
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small is specimen. Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W</u> Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English boo #10 <u>x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W</u> Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage the the year. Makes a good hedge or foundation plant. #2 #5 21-24" Potted <u>x 'Green Velvet' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Rounded boxwood with large, dark green velvety leaves. Excellent for hedge or as an understory or facing plant. #2 #3 <u>x 'NewGen Freedom' 4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> Vigorous, rounded cultivar that is slightly taller than wide. It has beau medium green foliage. Superior disease resistance. #2	border kwood. \$139.99 rroughout \$49.99 \$129.99 \$149.99 \$149.99 \$149.99 \$69.98 k49.99 \$69.98 utiful glossy \$54.99
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small is specimen. Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W</u> Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box #10 <u>x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W</u> Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage the the year. Makes a good hedge or foundation plant. #2 #5 21-24" Potted <u>x 'Green Velvet' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Rounded boxwood with large, dark green velvety leaves. Excellent for hedge or as an understory or facing plant. #2 #3 <u>x 'NewGen Freedom' 4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> Vigorous, rounded cultivar that is slightly taller than wide. It has beau medium green foliage. Superior disease resistance. #2 #3 <u>x 'NewGen Independence' 3-5' H x 3-5' W</u> Growth is similar to 'Green Beauty' boxwood but has much better box	border kwood. \$139.99 broughout \$49.99 \$129.99 \$129.99 \$149.99 \$149.99 \$69.98 brouse in a \$49.99 \$69.98 utiful glossy \$54.99 \$74.99
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small <i>i</i> specimen. Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W</u> Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box #10 <u>x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W</u> Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage the the year. Makes a good hedge or foundation plant. #2 #5 21-24" Potted <u>x 'Green Velvet' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Rounded boxwood with large, dark green velvety leaves. Excellent for hedge or as an understory or facing plant. #2 #3 <u>x 'NewGen Freedom' 4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> Vigorous, rounded cultivar that is slightly taller than wide. It has beau medium green foliage. Superior disease resistance. #2 #3 <u>x 'NewGen Independence' 3-5' H x 3-5' W</u> Growth is similar to 'Green Beauty' boxwood but has much better bo leafminer resistance and the leaves are slightly more elongated.	border wood. \$139.99 broughout \$49.99 \$129.99 \$129.99 \$149.99 \$69.98 brouse in a \$49.99 \$69.98 utiful glossy \$54.99 \$74.99 \$74.99 \$74.99
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small is specimen. Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W</u> Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box #10 <u>x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W</u> Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage the the year. Makes a good hedge or foundation plant. #2 #5 21-24" Potted <u>x 'Green Velvet' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Rounded boxwood with large, dark green velvety leaves. Excellent for hedge or as an understory or facing plant. #2 #3 <u>x 'NewGen Freedom' 4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> Vigorous, rounded cultivar that is slightly taller than wide. It has beau medium green foliage. Superior disease resistance. #2 #3 <u>x 'NewGen Independence' 3-5' H x 3-5' W</u> Growth is similar to 'Green Beauty' boxwood but has much better bo leafminer resistance and the leaves are slightly more elongated. #2	border wood. \$139.99 broughout \$49.99 \$129.99 \$149.99 \$149.99 \$69.98 brutiful glossy \$54.99 \$74.99 \$74.99 \$74.99 \$74.99
Light-green glossy leaves. Good cold tolerance. Broad vase-shaped Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Gem' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Globular habit; small dark green leaves year round. Excellent small <i>i</i> specimen. Call for pricing & availability <u>x 'Green Mound' 2-3' H x 2-3' W</u> Very spherical in habit; good substitute for a smaller 2-3' English box #10 <u>x 'Green Mountain' 3-5' H x 2-3' W</u> Upright cone-shaped habit with tight branches. Dark green foliage the the year. Makes a good hedge or foundation plant. #2 #5 21-24" Potted <u>x 'Green Velvet' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u> Rounded boxwood with large, dark green velvety leaves. Excellent for hedge or as an understory or facing plant. #2 #3 <u>x 'NewGen Freedom' 4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> Vigorous, rounded cultivar that is slightly taller than wide. It has beau medium green foliage. Superior disease resistance. #2 #3 <u>x 'NewGen Independence' 3-5' H x 3-5' W</u> Growth is similar to 'Green Beauty' boxwood but has much better bo leafminer resistance and the leaves are slightly more elongated.	border wood. \$139.99 broughout \$49.99 \$129.99 \$149.99 \$149.99 \$69.98 brouse in a \$49.99 \$69.98 utiful glossy \$54.99 \$74.99 \$74.99 \$74.99

14

CALLUNA, HEATHER		Full Sun
Performs best in moist but well drained, grav		
	<u>0-12" H x 10-12" W</u>	
Fiery orange-red winter foliage, new spring		
gold and green in summer. In late summer,		s bloom.
vulgaris 'Multicolor'	<u>6-8" H x 10-12" W</u>	
Abundant late summer pink-mauve flowers o		
red foliage. Early and mid summer foliage is		preading.
	<u>2-18" H x 24-30" W</u>	
Medium green foliage has pink and red tips in		
cream and pink tips in the summer. Mauve flo	owers bloom August to (#1	
	#1	\$19.99
DAPHNE, DAPHNE	Sun to Pa	art Shade
x burkwoodii 'Carol Mackie'	3-4' H x 3-4' W	
Dense, mounding semi-evergreen shrub with		on
offsetting the fragrant pink flowers in late spr		
	pricing & availability	
	<u>2-3' H x 2-3' W</u>	
Fragrant white to pink flowers bloom in spring		
Semi-evergreen with compact, rounded habit	t has dark green follage. #1	\$34.98
	#1	\$ 34.90
		E.J.O
ERICA, HEATH		Full Sun
carnea		
Mounding evergreen sub-shrubs with small n		
flowers in early spring. Prefers well-drained lo		
	#1	\$29.99 \$45.00
	#2	\$45.99
EUONYMUS, WINTERCREEPER	Sun to Pa	art Shade
fortunei 'Emerald Gaiety'	<u>3-4' h x 3-5' W</u>	
Somewhat upright and spreading creeper. Cr	reamy white edge on ea	ch leat
that is tinged in pink during cool weather.	#2	\$39.99
		\$39.99 \$49.99
fortunoi (Encorold IN Cold)	#3	\$49.99
fortunei 'Emerald 'N Gold'	<u>1-3' H x 2-4' W</u>	land in
Low-growing, tightly branching creeper. Folia gold, but in cold weather it turns a pinkish-ree		igeu in
		\$39.99
	#3	\$49.99
fortunei 'Gold Splash'	2-3' H x 3-4' W	ψ-0.00
Leaves have small green centers with large y		rowth
Leaves have small green centers with large y	#2	\$49.99
fortunei 'White Album'	1-2' H x 1-2' W	φ10.00
Stable white margins. Low maintenance with		tance
Stable white margins. Low maintenance with	#2	\$49.99
japonica 'Aurea Marginatus'	5-6' H x 3-4' W	ψ-10.00
Upright, rounded habit with boldly variegated		
	cing and availability	
kiautschovicus 'Manhattan'	4-6' H x 5-8' W	
Rounded evergreen hedging shrub with dark		mall red
fruits in autumn.	green glossy iollage. S	maii reu
	#3	\$49.99
	iro	ψ10.00
GARDENIA, GARDENIA	Sun to Pa	art Shada
jasminoides 'Kleim's Hardy'	2-3'H x 2-3' W	notols
The hardiest of the Gardenias. Dwarf size. Si	ar-like flowers with five	petais.

Full Sun

CALLUNA, HEATHER

The hardiest of the Gardenias. Dwarf size. Star-like flowers with five petals. Glossy dark-green leaves. **Cold hardy to Zone 7** Call for pricing and availability

ILEX, JAPANESE HOLLY	Full Sun	to Shade
	<u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u>	
Lustrous black berries and attractive dark gree winter. Conical, compact growth habit makes it		
	ng and availability	naccapeo.
crenata 'Compacta'	<u> 4-6' H x 4-6' Ŵ</u>	
Rounded, dense, boxwood-like holly with lustro		e. Takes
shearing and is good for massing and hedges.	#3	\$54.99
	#3 #5	\$54.99 \$74.99
crenata 'Green Luster'		ψ/ 4.00
Wide spreading and compact growing, forming		Lustrous
dark green foliage. Attractive as a low hedge.		AF4 00
eropata 'Hellori'	#3 2 4' Ll v 3 5' W	\$54.99
crenata 'Helleri' Dwarf, rounded, slow-growing female cultivar t	<u>2-4' H x 3-5' W</u>	th tinv
glossy leaves. Sparse black fruits.		ur ury,
	#2	\$39.99
	#3	\$59.99
crenata 'Patti O Box'	<u>3-4' H x 1-2' W</u>	
Small upright with darker leaves and glossy fol	lage. #3	\$64.99
crenata 'Sky Pencil'	<i>#</i> 0 6-8' H x 1-1.5' W	ψ04.00
Slender, upright form. Shears well for formal lo		ical accent
	#2	\$49.99
	#3	\$69.99
crenata 'Soft Touch'	<u>2-3' H x 2-3' W</u>	
Dense and compact habit. Dark green, soft tex	tured tollage. #2	\$39.99
	#3	\$54.99
crenata 'Steeds'	6-8' H x 3-4' W	
Pyramidal growth habit, narrower than other up		s. Nice
dark green foliage. Good for hedging or screen		¢50.00
	#3 #7	\$59.99 \$129.99
		ψ120.00
ILEX, INKBERRY	Full Sun	to Shade
Upright, rounded shrubs with lustrous, dark gre	en leaves. Good for l	hedges,
masses and as accent plants.	0 411 0 4114	
glabra 'Compacta'	<u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u>	\$45.99
	#2 #3	\$49.99 \$49.99
	#0 #10	\$129.99
glabra 'Gem Box'	2-3' H x 2-3' W	* · - • · • •
	#3	\$59.99
glabra 'Shamrock'	<u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u>	
	#2	\$39.99
	#3	\$54.99
ILEX, BLUE HOLLY	Eull Que	to Shade
x meservae varieties	Full Sull	to Shaue
Meservae crosses are a group of very hardy en	verareen hollies with (dense dark
green to blue-green foliage and good berry set	on female selections	
pollinated by a male Blue Holly. Selections liste		
<u>'Blue Prince/Princess Combo' (M/F Mix)</u>	<u>8-12 H x 6-8 W</u> #3	\$54.99
<u>'Blue Maid' (F)</u>	#3 8-12' H x 6-8' W	ψ04.99
	ng and availability	
<u>'Blue Prince' (M)</u>	<u>8-12' H x 6-8' W</u>	
	#10	\$99.99
<u>'Blue Princess' (F)</u>	<u>8-12' H x 6-8' W</u>	<u> </u>
	#3	\$64.99

KALMIA, MOUNTAIN LAU	JREL	Ful	l Sun	to Shade
Slow-growing native plant with	beautiful spring fl	owers of white	e to pii	nk to deep
rose. Good for shady borders o latifolia 'Elf'	r in mass. Select	ions listed bel 2-4' H x 2-4		
White to Pale Pink			#3	\$89.99
latifolia 'Keepsake'		3-4' H x 3-4	'W	
Burgundy/White Edge			#3	\$89.99
latifolia 'Little Linda'		3-4' H x 3-4	' W	
White to Pink	Call for pricing	g and availab	oility	
latifolia 'Nathan Hale'		<u>6-8' H x 4-5</u>		
Pale Pink	Call for pricing	g and availab	oility	
latifolia 'Minuet'		<u>2-3' H x 2-3</u>	3' W	
White/Red Band	Call for pricing			
latifolia 'Pink Charm'		<u>6-8' H x 4-6</u>		
Pink/Dark Pink Band			#3	\$89.99
latifolia 'Sarah'		<u>4-5' H x 4-</u>		
Red to Pink	Call for pricing	g and availab	oility	
LEUCOTHOE, DOGHOB	BLE	Part S	hade	to Shade
axillaris		2-4' H x 3-5		
Low-spreading habit with dark	green, glossy leav			n mid
spring. Interesting 'zig-zag' brai				
	Call for pricing			
axillaris 'Rejoyce'		2-3' H x 3-4		
Graceful arching form. Bright re			in sur	nmer.
Wine-red leaves from fall to win	iter. Disease resis	stant	<u></u> що	¢44.00
fontonogiana (Dainhow)		2 11 1 2 2 1	#2	\$44.99
fontanesiana 'Rainbow' Low-growing, pendulous habit v	with variagated la	<u>2-4' H x 3-5</u>		in corina
Low-growing, periodious nabit v	willi vaneyaleu ie	aves. Wille II	#2	\$44.99
x 'Halloween'		2-3' H x 1-2	=	ψητ.00
Fine foliage has red and orange	e coloration in the			
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			#2	\$44.99
PIERIS, ANDROMEDA				to Shade
Densely compact to upright-spr				
pendulous strings of small white in spring. Selections listed belo		Lily-of-the-vai	iey ty	be flowers
japonica 'Brower's Beauty'	vv.	4-6' H x 4-6	3' W	
Densely compact; yellow-green	new arowth mat			Purple-red
flower buds open to white flower		0 ,0		,
	Call for pricing	g and availab	oility	
japonica 'Cavatine'		2-3' H x 2-3		
Dwarf form with numerous gree	n buds that open	to white flowe		* ~~ ~~
			#3	\$69.99
in an in a (Denstley, Muslerff)		E CI II 4 (#6	\$89.99
japonica 'Dorothy Wyckoff' Compact and fast-growing with		5-6' H x 4-6		ido that
open to pale pink flowers.	aloony aroon foli		rad hi	
	glossy green foli		red bu	us IIIal
	glossy green foli			
	glossy green foli		#3	\$59.99
	glossy green foli	age and dark	#3 #6	\$59.99 \$89.99
iaponica 'Katsura'	glossy green foli	age and dark	#3 #6 #10	\$59.99
japonica 'Katsura' Wine-red new foliage Lilac bud		age and dark <u>6-8' H x 5-6</u>	#3 #6 #10 <u>8' W</u>	\$59.99 \$89.99 \$149.99
japonica 'Katsura' Wine-red new foliage Lilac buda		age and dark <u>6-8' H x 5-6</u>	#3 #6 #10 <u>8' W</u>	\$59.99 \$89.99 \$149.99
Wine-red new foliage Lilac bud	s open to rose-pir	age and dark <u>6-8' H x 5-6</u> nk flowers. Ve <u>4-6' H x 4-5</u>	#3 #6 #10 <u>5' W</u> ry han #3 5' W	\$59.99 \$89.99 \$149.99 <i>dy variety.</i> \$59.99
Wine-red new foliage Lilac bud japonica 'Mountain Fire' Compact yet fast-growing with	s open to rose-pir	age and dark <u>6-8' H x 5-6</u> nk flowers. Ve <u>4-6' H x 4-5</u>	#3 #6 #10 <u>5' W</u> ry han #3 5' W	\$59.99 \$89.99 \$149.99 <i>dy variety.</i> \$59.99
Wine-red new foliage Lilac bud	s open to rose-pir	age and dark <u>6-8' H x 5-6</u> nk flowers. Ve <u>4-6' H x 4-5</u>	#3 #6 #10 5' W ry han 5' W ges a b	\$59.99 \$89.99 \$149.99 dy variety. \$59.99
Wine-red new foliage Lilac bud japonica 'Mountain Fire' Compact yet fast-growing with	s open to rose-pir	age and dark <u>6-8' H x 5-6</u> nk flowers. Ve <u>4-6' H x 4-5</u>	#3 #6 #10 5' W ry han #3 5' W ges a b #3	\$59.99 \$89.99 \$149.99 dy variety. \$59.99 pright, vivid \$69.99
Wine-red new foliage Lilac bud japonica 'Mountain Fire' Compact yet fast-growing with red. Small white flowers.	s open to rose-pir	age and dark <u>6-8' H x 5-6</u> nk flowers. Ve <u>4-6' H x 4-5</u> nge that emerg	#3 #6 #10 <i>s' W</i> <i>ry han</i> <i>s' W</i> <i>ges a b</i> #3 #7	\$59.99 \$89.99 \$149.99 dy variety. \$59.99 oright, vivid
Wine-red new foliage Lilac bud japonica 'Mountain Fire' Compact yet fast-growing with	s open to rose-pir glossy green folia	<u>6-8' H x 5-6</u> hk flowers. Ve <u>4-6' H x 4-5</u> ge that emerg <u>1-2'H x 2-3</u>	#3 #6 #10 5' W ry han 5' W jes a l #3 #7 8' W	\$59.99 \$89.99 \$149.99 dy variety. \$59.99 oright, vivid \$69.99 \$149.99

Foliage is dark, glossy green, bronze to red when young. White Urn-shaped flowers bloom from late winter to early spring.

RHODODENDRONS

Rhododendrons are excellent plants for shady areas and are available in a wide range of sizes and colors. Some varieties can also be planted in the sun. In general, small leaf varieties can take more sun than the larger leafed types, but there are exceptions which are noted in the descriptions below. Rhododendrons are acid loving plants. As such they perform best when the soil is acidic (with a pH between 4.5 and 6.0). They need well-draining soil with an abundance of organic matter. Many Rhododendrons are eaten by deer (with the exception of PJM varieties which have highly aromatic leaves) and should be protected in winter with netting or repellant spray. Rhododendrons also benefit from the application of an anti-desiccant like Wilt-Pruf in winter months.

LARGE LEAF RHODODENDRONS	Part Shade	to Shade
<u>'Album'</u>	<u>8-10' H x 6-8' W</u>	
Vigorous and extremely cold hardy. Cupped gi	reen foliage sets off the	e white
flowers in late spring. Rounded habit.		
	#6	\$99.99
<u>'Blue Barron'</u>	3-4' H x 4-6' W	
Compact variety with exotic, sky blue blooms.	Needs well-drained or #3	ganic soil. \$74.99
'Boule de Neige'	4-6' H x 4-6' W	,
Compact and low growing when young, becom		
'Cunningham's White' with pale pink buds and broader leaves and denser flowers.		lay but
Call for pric	ing and availability	
'Boursalt'	6-8' H x 6-8' W	
Hardy selection with rose-lilac blossoms in late		foliage.
	ing and availability	0
'Chionoides'	4-5' H x 5-6' W	
Dense, compact habit and dark green leathery		with a
tinge of yellow in mid-spring. Sun tolerant.	ioliage. while howers	wiiira
unge of yellow in fille spring. Our tolefullt.	#3	\$69.99
'English Roseum'	5-6' H x 5-6' W	ψ00.00
Vigorous and adaptable, with plentiful, smooth		ll aliabtly at
the leaf margin. Soft rosy-lavender flowers cov in mid-spring. Sun tolerant.		
1 0	ing and availability	
'Firestorm'	3-4' H x 3-4' W	
Bright, deep red flowers are openly funnel-sha		Now
leaves are lime green and darken as they mat		INCW
leaves are line green and darken as they mat	#5	\$69.99
'Francesca'	4-6' H x 4-6' W	ψ00.00
Black-red buds open to carmine-red flowers. D		n toloront
Call for price	ing and availability	n tolerant.
<u>'Grandiflorum'</u>	5-6' H x 5-6' W	
Distinctive, long lasting, lilac flowers form a ful spring. Very hardy and vigorous.		n late
	ing and availability	
<u>'Holden'</u>	3-4' H x 4-5' W	
Rose-red blooms in midseason on a broad, co	mpact-growing shrub. #5	\$69.99
<u>'Lee's Dark Purple'</u>	5-6' H x 5-6' W	
Dark purple flowers in late spring. Upright hab Reliable and heat tolerant.	it with attractive wavy f	foliage.
	ing and availability	
<u>'Maximum Roseum'</u>	6-12' H x 6-10' W	
Vigorous growing hybrid with extra color from and long narrow leaves.		c flowers
0	ing and availability	
<u>'Mrs. TH Lowinsky'</u>	4-6' H x 4-6' W	
Vigorous growing hybrid with shiny dark green		nink
flowers with a yellow-green blotch opening late		
		,

'Nova Zembla'	5-6' H x 5-6' W	
	vers in ball-shaped trusses in mid-spring	. Sturdy,
bushy growth habit with de		.
	#10	+
<u>'Polar Night'</u>	<u>2-3' H x 4-5' W</u>	
Leathery, dark green leave late spring to frilly deep, da	s. Buds turn nearly black as they expan ork purple flowers	a in mia to
iale spring to mily deep, da	Call for pricing and availability	
'Purple Passion'	4-6' H x 4-6' W	
	flowers in late spring. Dark green, disea	
foliage. Vigorous, dense, a		
0 0 7 7	Call for pricing and availability	
'Ponticum Variegatum'	<u>6-8' H x 6-8' W</u>	
Narrow variegated green le	eaves with creamy white margin. Purple	flowers late
in the season. Shelter from		
	Call for pricing and availability	
<u>'Rabatz'</u>	<u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u>	
Striking, brilliant cardinal fid	owers in May held on short stems. Sun t Call for pricing and availability	olerant.
'Roseum Elegans'	8-10' H x 8-10' W	
Abundant lilac-rose flowers	s in dome-shaped trusses in late spring.	
resistant foliage. Very hard	ly and heat tolerant.	21000000
	#4	\$74.9
	#10	
Solidarity'	3-4' H x 4-6' W	
	wers that open red, turn pink, then fade	
darker edges. Leathery, da	rk green foliage and compact, rounded	form.
	Call for pricing and availability	
<u>'Scarlet Romance'</u>	<u>4-6' H x 5-7' W</u>	
in mid to late spring. Gloss	h large clusters of wavy-edged, carmine v dark green leaves	-rea bioorn
in mid to late spring. Gloss	Call for pricing and availability	
'Virginia Richards'	3-4' H x 3-4' W	
	ted flowers against dark, glossy green le	
	#6	\$89.9
'Vulcan	<u>5-8' H x 5-10'W</u>	
	ar in large trusses above deep green foli	age in late
mideasean Viaaraue and a		
museason. vigorous anu c	dependable.	#00
	dependable. #6	\$99.9
<u>'Wilsonii'</u>	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W	•
<u>'Wilsonii'</u> Textural evergreen known i	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form t	
<u>'Wilsonii'</u> Textural evergreen known i	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form t 's. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves.	
<u>'Wilsonii'</u> Textural evergreen known occasional light pink flower	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form t rs. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves. Call for pricing and availability	
<u>'Wilsonii'</u> Textural evergreen known occasional light pink flower yakushimanum varieties	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form t rs. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves. Call for pricing and availability	han its
<u>'Wilsonii'</u> Textural evergreen known occasional light pink flower yakushimanum varieties Thick, glossy and leathery, undersurface. New growth	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form t s. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves. Call for pricing and availability curled leaves with velvety brown hairs o is covered in dense white hairs.	han its
<u>'Wilsonii'</u> Textural evergreen known occasional light pink flower yakushimanum varieties Thick, glossy and leathery, undersurface. New growth	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form t 's. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves. Call for pricing and availability curled leaves with velvety brown hairs of is covered in dense white hairs. 3-5' H x 4-6' W Pink-Yel	han its on the low-Crea
⁴ Wilsonii' Textural evergreen known i occasional light pink flower <u>yakushimanum varieties</u> Thick, glossy and leathery, undersurface. New growth ⁴ Golden Torch'	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form to 's. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves. Call for pricing and availability curled leaves with velvety brown hairs of is covered in dense white hairs. 3-5' H x 4-6' W Pink-Yel #2	han its on the low-Crea \$59.9
<u>'Wilsonii'</u> Textural evergreen known i occasional light pink flower <u>yakushimanum varieties</u> Thick, glossy and leathery, undersurface. New growth 'Golden Torch' 'Ken Janek'	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form t s. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves. Call for pricing and availability curled leaves with velvety brown hairs of is covered in dense white hairs. 3-5' H x 4-6' W Pink-Yel #2 2-3' H x 2-5' W Rose-Pastel	han its on the low-Crea \$59.9 Pink-Whi
<u>'Wilsonii'</u> Textural evergreen known i occasional light pink flower yakushimanum varieties Thick, glossy and leathery, undersurface. New growth 'Golden Torch' 'Ken Janek' 'Percy Wiseman'	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form t rs. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves. Call for pricing and availability curled leaves with velvety brown hairs of is covered in dense white hairs. 3-5' H x 4-6' W Pink-Yel #2 2-3' H x 2-5' W Rose-Pastel 4-5' H x 3-4' W Peach-F	han its on the low-Crea \$59.9 Pink-Whi Pink-Crea
<u>'Wilsonii'</u> Textural evergreen known i occasional light pink flower yakushimanum varieties Thick, glossy and leathery, undersurface. New growth 'Golden Torch' 'Ken Janek' 'Percy Wiseman' 'Yaku Prince	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form t s. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves. Call for pricing and availability curled leaves with velvety brown hairs of is covered in dense white hairs. 3-5' H x 4-6' W Pink-Yel #2 2-3' H x 2-5' W Rose-Pastel 4-5' H x 3-4' W Peach-F 3-4' H x 3-4' W Deep Pink-	han its on the low-Crea \$59.9 Pink-Whit Pink-Crea Pink-Whit
<u>'Wilsonii'</u> Textural evergreen known i occasional light pink flower <u>yakushimanum varieties</u> Thick, glossy and leathery, undersurface. New growth 'Golden Torch' 'Ken Janek'	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form t s. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves. Call for pricing and availability curled leaves with velvety brown hairs of is covered in dense white hairs. 3-5' H x 4-6' W Pink-Yel #2 2-3' H x 2-5' W Rose-Pastel 4-5' H x 3-4' W Peach-F 3-4' H x 3-4' W Deep Pink- 3-4' H x 3-4' W Pale Pink-Cr	han its on the low-Creal \$59.9 Pink-Whi Pink-Creal Pink-Whi eam-Whi
Wilsonii' Textural evergreen known i occasional light pink flower yakushimanum varieties Thick, glossy and leathery, undersurface. New growth 'Golden Torch' 'Ken Janek' 'Percy Wiseman' 'Yaku Prince	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form t s. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves. Call for pricing and availability curled leaves with velvety brown hairs of is covered in dense white hairs. 3-5' H x 4-6' W Pink-Yel #2 2-3' H x 2-5' W Rose-Pastel 4-5' H x 3-4' W Peach-F 3-4' H x 3-4' W Deep Pink-	han its on the low-Creat \$59.9 Pink-Whit Pink-Creat Pink-Whit eam-Whit
<u>'Wilsonii'</u> Textural evergreen known i occasional light pink flower <u>yakushimanum varieties</u> Thick, glossy and leathery, undersurface. New growth 'Golden Torch' 'Ken Janek' 'Percy Wiseman' 'Yaku Prince 'Yaku Princess'	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form to s. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves. Call for pricing and availability curled leaves with velvety brown hairs of is covered in dense white hairs. 3-5' H x 4-6' W Pink-Yel #2 2-3' H x 2-5' W Rose-Pastel 4-5' H x 3-4' W Peach-F 3-4' H x 3-4' W Deep Pink- 3-4' H x 3-4' W Pale Pink-Cr #2	han its on the low-Creat \$59.9 Pink-Whit Pink-Creat Pink-Creat Pink-Whit eam-Whit \$49.9
<u>'Wilsonii'</u> Textural evergreen known i occasional light pink flower yakushimanum varieties Thick, glossy and leathery, undersurface. New growth 'Golden Torch' 'Ken Janek' 'Percy Wiseman' 'Yaku Prince 'Yaku Princess' SMALL LEAF RHODO	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form t s. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves. Call for pricing and availability curled leaves with velvety brown hairs of is covered in dense white hairs. 3-5' H x 4-6' W Pink-Yel #2 2-3' H x 2-5' W Rose-Pastel 4-5' H x 3-4' W Peach-F 3-4' H x 3-4' W Deep Pink- 3-4' H x 3-4' W Pale Pink-Cr #2 CDENDRONS Full Su	han its on the low-Creat \$59.9 Pink-Whit Pink-Creat Pink-Creat Pink-Whit eam-Whit \$49.9
<u>'Wilsonii'</u> Textural evergreen known i occasional light pink flower yakushimanum varieties Thick, glossy and leathery, undersurface. New growth 'Golden Torch' 'Ken Janek' 'Percy Wiseman' 'Yaku Prince 'Yaku Princess' SMALL LEAF RHODO 'Aglo'	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form t s. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves. Call for pricing and availability curled leaves with velvety brown hairs of is covered in dense white hairs. 3-5' H x 4-6' W Pink-Yel #2 2-3' H x 2-5' W Rose-Pastel 4-5' H x 3-4' W Peach-F 3-4' H x 3-4' W Deep Pink- 3-4' H x 3-4' W Pale Pink-Cr #2 DDENDRONS Full Su 5-6' H x 4-6' W	han its on the low-Creat \$59.9 Pink-Whit Pink-Creat Pink-Whit eam-Whit \$49.9 n to Shad
<u>'Wilsonii'</u> Textural evergreen known i occasional light pink flower <u>yakushimanum varieties</u> Thick, glossy and leathery, undersurface. New growth 'Golden Torch' 'Ken Janek' 'Percy Wiseman' 'Yaku Prince 'Yaku Princess' SMALL LEAF RHODO <u>'Aglo'</u> Purplish-pink blooms with i	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form t s. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves. Call for pricing and availability curled leaves with velvety brown hairs of is covered in dense white hairs. 3-5' H x 4-6' W Pink-Yel #2 2-3' H x 2-5' W Rose-Pastel 4-5' H x 3-4' W Peach-F 3-4' H x 3-4' W Deep Pink- 3-4' H x 3-4' W Pale Pink-Cr #2 DDENDRONS Full Su 5-6' H x 4-6' W red spots in early to mid-season. Leaves	han its on the low-Creat \$59.9 Pink-Whit Pink-Creat Pink-Whit eam-Whit \$49.9 n to Shad
<u>'Wilsonii'</u> Textural evergreen known i occasional light pink flower <u>yakushimanum varieties</u> Thick, glossy and leathery, undersurface. New growth 'Golden Torch' 'Ken Janek' 'Percy Wiseman' 'Yaku Prince 'Yaku Prince 'Yaku Princess' SMALL LEAF RHODO 'Aglo' Purplish-pink blooms with r attractive glossy green, tur	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form t s. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves. Call for pricing and availability curled leaves with velvety brown hairs of is covered in dense white hairs. 3-5' H x 4-6' W Pink-Yel #2 2-3' H x 2-5' W Rose-Pastel 4-5' H x 3-4' W Peach-F 3-4' H x 3-4' W Deep Pink- 3-4' H x 3-4' W Pale Pink-Cr #2 DDENDRONS Full Su 5-6' H x 4-6' W	han its on the low-Creat \$59.9 Pink-Whit Pink-Creat Pink-Whit eam-Whit \$49.9 n to Shad
<u>'Wilsonii'</u> Textural evergreen known i occasional light pink flower <u>yakushimanum varieties</u> Thick, glossy and leathery, undersurface. New growth 'Golden Torch' 'Ken Janek' 'Percy Wiseman' 'Yaku Prince 'Yaku Princess' SMALL LEAF RHODO <u>'Aglo'</u> Purplish-pink blooms with i	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form t s. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves. Call for pricing and availability curled leaves with velvety brown hairs of is covered in dense white hairs. 3-5' H x 4-6' W Pink-Yel #2 2-3' H x 2-5' W Rose-Pastel 4-5' H x 3-4' W Peach-F 3-4' H x 3-4' W Deep Pink- 3-4' H x 3-4' W Deep Pink-Cr #2 DDENDRONS Full Su <u>5-6' H x 4-6' W</u> red spots in early to mid-season. Leaves ning coppery bronze in winter. Tolerant of	on the \$59.9 Pink-Whit Pink-Crean Pink-Crean Pink-Whit ream-Whit \$49.9 n to Shad
<u>'Wilsonii'</u> Textural evergreen known i occasional light pink flower <u>yakushimanum varieties</u> Thick, glossy and leathery, undersurface. New growth 'Golden Torch' 'Ken Janek' 'Percy Wiseman' 'Yaku Prince 'Yaku Prince 'Yaku Princess' SMALL LEAF RHODO 'Aglo' Purplish-pink blooms with r attractive glossy green, tur	dependable. #6 2-4' H x 3-5' W more for its compact and graceful form t s. Dark green, thick, lustrous leaves. Call for pricing and availability curled leaves with velvety brown hairs of is covered in dense white hairs. 3-5' H x 4-6' W Pink-Yel #2 2-3' H x 2-5' W Rose-Pastel 4-5' H x 3-4' W Peach-F 3-4' H x 3-4' W Deep Pink- 3-4' H x 3-4' W Pale Pink-Cr #2 DDENDRONS Full Su 5-6' H x 4-6' W red spots in early to mid-season. Leaves	han its on the low-Creal \$59.9 Pink-Whir Pink-Creal Pink-Creal Pink-Whir eam-Whir \$49.9 n to Shac s are an of full sun.

Two-toned pink flowers turn to pinky-white totally cover this dwarf variety whic is both heat and cold tolerant. Foliage turns dark maroon in the winter. Call for pricing and availability

Ipright, vigorous grower. Abundant dark pink flowers in mid-spring. Leathery reen leaves turn bronze-purple in winter. Call for pricing and availability Olga Mezitt' 3-8' H x 3-6' H Sompact, upright form that likes to be sheared regularly. Pink blossoms cover he plant in spring. Green foliage turns bronze-purple in winter. Sun tolerant. #3 \$69.99 #6 \$89.99 PJM' 4-6' H x 4-6' W formpact upright habit with neat appearance. Adaptable, hardy, easy to grow. rofuse bright lavender-pink flowers in mid-spring. Dark green lustrous foliage trns dark plum in fall. Sun tolerant. #3 \$69.99 #7 \$149.99 PJM Elite' 4-6' H x 4-6' W Inproved variety with slightly larger foliage and slighter later blooming time han the original PJM. #5 \$119.99 \$119.99 PJM Regal' 4-6' H x 4-6' W Igorous form with strong lavender-pink flowers that open early in the season, efore 'Elite'. Call for pricing and availability Purple Gem' 1-2' H x 3-4' W Warf mounding habit with small olive green leaves. Abundant small purple owers in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availability Vultham' 2-3' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability Vatham'<	Lanomark	3-5' H x 3-4' W	
Call for pricing and availability Diga Mezitt' 3-8' H x 3-6' H Compact, upright form that likes to be sheared regularly. Pink blossoms cover the plant in spring. Green foliage turns bronze-purple in winter. Sun tolerant. #3 %69.99 #6 \$89.99 2JM' 4-6' H x 4-6' W compact upright habit with neat appearance. Adaptable, hardy, easy to grow. the start of		ndant dark pink flowers in mid-spring.	Leathery
Diga Mezitt' 3-8' H x 3-6' H Compact, upright form that likes to be sheared regularly. Pink blossoms cover ie plant in spring. Green foliage turns bronze-purple in winter. Sun tolerant. #3 \$69.99 #6 \$89.99 2JM' 4-6' H x 4-6' W compact upright habit with neat appearance. Adaptable, hardy, easy to grow. rofuse bright lavender-pink flowers in mid-spring. Dark green lustrous foliage urns dark plum in fall. Sun tolerant. #3 \$69.99 #7 \$149.99 PJM Elite' 4-6' H x 4-6' W mproved variety with slightly larger foliage and slighter later blooming time nan the original PJM. #5 \$119.99 PJM Regal' 4-6' H x 4-6' W for pricing and availability Purple Gem' 1-2' H x 3-4' W warf mounding habit with small olive green leaves. Abundant small purple owers in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availability Natham' 2-3' H x 2-3' W warf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability VUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur for y hardy evergreen with a large rosette of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves.	green leaves turn bronze-purpl		
compact, upright form that likes to be sheared regularly. Pink blossoms cover he plant in spring. Green foliage turns bronze-purple in winter. Sun tolerant. #3 \$69.95 #6 \$89.96 PJM' 4-6' H x 4-6' W formpact upright habit with neat appearance. Adaptable, hardy, easy to grow. rofuse bright lavender-pink flowers in mid-spring. Dark green lustrous foliage mrs dark plum in fall. Sun tolerant. #3 \$69.99 #7 \$149.99 PJM Elite' 4-6' H x 4-6' W mproved variety with slightly larger foliage and slighter later blooming time han the original PJM. #5 \$119.99 PJM Regal' 4-6' H x 4-6' W ************************************	Olga Mezitt'		
#3\$69.99#6\$89.99PJM'4-6' H x 4-6' Wcompact upright habit with neat appearance. Adaptable, hardy, easy to grow. rofuse bright lavender-pink flowers in mid-spring. Dark green lustrous foliage urns dark plum in fall. Sun tolerant.#3\$69.99#7\$149.99PJM Elite'4-6' H x 4-6' Wmproved variety with slightly larger foliage and slighter later blooming time nan the original PJM.#5\$119.99PJM Regal'4-6' H x 4-6' Wfigorous form with strong lavender-pink flowers that open early in the season, efore 'Elite'.Call for pricing and availability Purple Gem'1-2' H x 3-4' WPurple Gem'1-2' H x 2-3' Wwarf mounding habit with small olive green leaves. Abundant small purple owers in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availabilityVUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLEFull Sur Call for pricing and availabilityYUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLEFull Sur Call for pricing and availabilityYUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLEFull Sur Call for pricing and availabilityVucca, add below. lamentosa3-4' H x 2-3' Wvoid green foliage. call for pricing and availabilityLamentosa3-4' H x 2-3' Wvoid green foliage. aaves edged with a golden-yellow band.#2#2\$42.96#3\$49.99Lamentosa 'Excalibur'3-4' H x 2-3' Wvlue-green foliage, smaller & more uniform than the species.%49.90	Compact, upright form that like	es to be sheared regularly. Pink blosso	
#6 \$89.99 PJM' 4-6' H x 4-6' W compact upright habit with neat appearance. Adaptable, hardy, easy to grow. trofuse bright lavender-pink flowers in mid-spring. Dark green lustrous foliage urns dark plum in fall. Sun tolerant. #3 \$69.99 #7 \$149.95 PJM Elite' 4-6' H x 4-6' W mproved variety with slightly larger foliage and slighter later blooming time han the original PJM. #5 \$119.95 PJM Regal' 4-6' H x 4-6' W figorous form with strong lavender-pink flowers that open early in the season, efore 'Elite'. Call for pricing and availability Purple Gem' 1-2' H x 3-4' W warf mounding habit with small olive green leaves. Abundant small purple overs in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availability Valtham' 2-3' H x 2-3' W W Warf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability YUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur for pricing and availability Sure of ivory-white flowers in early summer. A dramatic specime plant. velections listed below. 3-4' H x 2-3' W fold green foliage. Call for pricing and availability Iamentosa 3-4' H	he plant in spring. Green foliag		
PJM' 4-6' H x 4-6' W compact upright habit with neat appearance. Adaptable, hardy, easy to grow. trofuse bright lavender-pink flowers in mid-spring. Dark green lustrous foliage mrs dark plum in fall. Sun tolerant. #3 \$69.99 #7 \$149.95 PJM Elite' 4-6' H x 4-6' W mproved variety with slightly larger foliage and slighter later blooming time han the original PJM. #5 \$119.95 PJM Regal' 4-6' H x 4-6' W figorous form with strong lavender-pink flowers that open early in the season, efore 'Elite'. Call for pricing and availability Purple Gem' 1-2' H x 3-4' W warf mounding habit with small olive green leaves. Abundant small purple owers in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availability VulcCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur Call for pricing and availability YUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur Call for pricing and availability YUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur Call for pricing and availability Yuldid green foliage. Call for pricing and availability Iamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W Yuldid green foliage. Call for pricing and availability Iamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W Yuldigreen foliage. <td< td=""><td></td><td></td><td></td></td<>			
impact upright habit with neat appearance. Adaptable, hardy, easy to grow. irofuse bright lavender-pink flowers in mid-spring. Dark green lustrous foliage irrs dark plum in fall. Sun tolerant. #3 \$69.99 #7 \$149.99 PJM Elite' 4-6' H x 4-6' W mproved variety with slightly larger foliage and slighter later blooming time nan the original PJM. #5 \$119.95 PJM Regal' 4-6' H x 4-6' W Tigorous form with strong lavender-pink flowers that open early in the season, efore 'Elite'. Call for pricing and availability Purple Gem' 1-2' H x 3-4' W Warf mounding habit with small olive green leaves. Abundant small purple owers in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availability Waltham' 2-3'H x 2-3' W Warf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability YUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur Yu hardy evergreen with a large rosette of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. all spikes of ivory-white flowers in early summer. A dramatic specimen plant. elections listed below. lamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W vol	P.IM'		фо <u>э</u> .ээ
rofuse bright lavender-pink flowers in mid-spring. Dark green lustrous foliage Irns dark plum in fall. Sun tolerant. #3 \$69.99 #7 \$149.99 PJM Elite' 4-6' H x 4-6' W mproved variety with slightly larger foliage and slighter later blooming time han the original PJM. #5 \$119.99 PJM Regal' 4-6' H x 4-6' W figorous form with strong lavender-pink flowers that open early in the season, efore 'Elite'. Call for pricing and availability Purple Gem' 1-2' H x 3-4' W warf mounding habit with small olive green leaves. Abundant small purple owers in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availability Waltham' 2-3'H x 2-3' W warf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability YUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur fory hardy evergreen with a large rosette of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. all spikes of ivory-white flowers in early summer. A dramatic specimen plant. elections listed below. lamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W tolid green foliage. Call for pricing and availability lamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W eaves edged with a golden-yellow band. #2 \$42.95 #3 \$49.90 lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W			/ to grow.
#3 \$69.99 #7 \$149.99 #7 \$149.99 PJM Elite' 4-6' H x 4-6' W mproved variety with slightly larger foliage and slighter later blooming time in the original PJM. #5 PJM Regal' 4-6' H x 4-6' W PJM Regal' 4-6' H x 4-6' W Pigorous form with strong lavender-pink flowers that open early in the season, efore 'Elite'. Call for pricing and availability Purple Gem' 1-2' H x 3-4' W Warf mounding habit with small olive green leaves. Abundant small purple owers in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availability Valtham' 2-3' H x 2-3' W Warf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability VUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur Yury hardy evergreen with a large rosette of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. all spikes of ivory-white flowers in early summer. A dramatic specimen plant. telections listed below. alamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W Iolid green foliage. Call for pricing and availability Iamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W eaves edged with a golden-yellow band. #2 \$42.95 #3 \$49.96 \$49.96	Profuse bright lavender-pink flo	owers in mid-spring. Dark green lustro	
#7 \$149.99 PJM Elite' 4-6' H x 4-6' W mproved variety with slightly larger foliage and slighter later blooming time nan the original PJM. #5 \$119.99 PJM Regal' 4-6' H x 4-6' W figorous form with strong lavender-pink flowers that open early in the season, efore 'Elite'. Call for pricing and availability Purple Gem' 1-2' H x 3-4' W Warf mounding habit with small olive green leaves. Abundant small purple owers in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availability Valtham' 2-3' H x 2-3' W W Warf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability VUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Surfary hardy evergreen with a large rosette of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. all spikes of ivory-white flowers in early summer. A dramatic specimen plant. elections listed below. lamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W olid green foliage. Call for pricing and availability Iamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W eaves edged with a golden-yellow band. #2 \$42.90 #3 \$49.90 \$49.90 alamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W \$49.90	urns dark plum in fall. Sun tole		\$60.00
PJM Elite' 4-6' H x 4-6' W Improved variety with slightly larger foliage and slighter later blooming time han the original PJM. #5 \$119.99 PJM Regal' 4-6' H x 4-6' W Igorous form with strong lavender-pink flowers that open early in the season, efore 'Elite'. Call for pricing and availability Purple Gem' 1-2' H x 3-4' W Iwarf mounding habit with small olive green leaves. Abundant small purple owers in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availability Valtham' 2-3' H x 2-3' W Iwarf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability VUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur fery hardy evergreen with a large rosette of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. Full Sur ial spikes of ivory-white flowers in early summer. A dramatic specimen plant. Full Sur iolid green foliage. Call for pricing and availability Iamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W olid green foliage. Call for pricing and availability Iamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W eaves edged with a golden-yellow band. #2 \$42.95 #3 \$49.96 Iamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4'			
#5 \$119.99 PJM Regal' 4-6' H x 4-6' W Igorous form with strong lavender-pink flowers that open early in the season, efore 'Elite'. Call for pricing and availability Purple Gem' 1-2' H x 3-4' W Iwarf mounding habit with small olive green leaves. Abundant small purple owers in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availability Valtham' 2-3'H x 2-3' W Warf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability VUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur YUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur Yur hardy evergreen with a large rosette of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. all spikes of ivory-white flowers in early summer. A dramatic specimen plant. elections listed below. 1-2' H x 2-3' W call for pricing and availability Idamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W call for pricing and availability Idamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W gamentosa 'Excalibur' Iamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W gamentosa '42 % 42.99 Iamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W gamentosa % 49.99 Iamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W gamentosa % 49.99	PJM Elite'		
#5 \$119.99 PJM Regal' 4-6' H x 4-6' W figorous form with strong lavender-pink flowers that open early in the season, efore 'Elite'. Call for pricing and availability Purple Gem' 1-2' H x 3-4' W warf mounding habit with small olive green leaves. Abundant small purple owers in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availability Naltham' 2-3'H x 2-3' W warf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability YUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur fery hardy evergreen with a large rosette of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. all spikes of ivory-white flowers in early summer. A dramatic specimen plant. telections listed below. lamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W tolid green foliage. Call for pricing and availability lamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W eaves edged with a golden-yellow band. #2 \$42.99 #3 \$49.99 lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W lue-green foliage, smaller & more uniform than the species.		arger foliage and slighter later bloomir	ng time
PJM Regal' 4-6' H x 4-6' W ligorous form with strong lavender-pink flowers that open early in the season, efore 'Elite'. Call for pricing and availability Purple Gem' 1-2' H x 3-4' W warf mounding habit with small olive green leaves. Abundant small purple owers in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availability Watham' 2-3'H x 2-3' W Warf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability VUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur fery hardy evergreen with a large rosette of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. full Surfers and availability YUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur Yuld spikes of ivory-white flowers in early summer. A dramatic specimen plant. felections listed below. lamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W olid green foliage. Call for pricing and availability lamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W eaves edged with a golden-yellow band. #2 \$42.95 #3 \$49.96 lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W lue-green foliage, smaller & more uniform than the species. superior	han the original PJM.	#5	¢110.00
igorous form with strong lavender-pink flowers that open early in the season, efore 'Elite'. Call for pricing and availability Purple Gem' 1-2' H x 3-4' W warf mounding habit with small olive green leaves. Abundant small purple owers in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availability Naltham' 2-3'H x 2-3' W warf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability 'UCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur fery hardy evergreen with a large rosette of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. all spikes of ivory-white flowers in early summer. A dramatic specimen plant. elections listed below. lamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W tolid green foliage. Call for pricing and availability lamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W eaves edged with a golden-yellow band. #2 \$42.95 #3 \$49.96 lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W	PJM Regal'		φ119.99
efore 'Elite'. Call for pricing and availability Purple Gem' 1-2' H x 3-4' W Warf mounding habit with small olive green leaves. Abundant small purple owers in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availability Naltham' 2-3'H x 2-3' W Warf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability 'UCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur YUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Call for pricing and availability YUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur YUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE			e season.
Purple Gem' 1-2' H x 3-4' W Iwarf mounding habit with small olive green leaves. Abundant small purple owers in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availability Natham' 2-3'H x 2-3' W warf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability Warf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability YUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur Yurdery hardy evergreen with a large rosette of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. all spikes of ivory-white flowers in early summer. A dramatic specimen plant. velections listed below. lamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W volid green foliage. Call for pricing and availability lamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W volid green foliage. #2 \$42.96 #3 \$49.90 #42 \$42.95 #3 \$49.96 Hamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W	efore 'Elite'.	• • • • • • • • •	
warf mounding habit with small olive green leaves. Abundant small purple owers in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availability Natham' 2-3'H x 2-3' W warf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability Warf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability YUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur Yure y hardy evergreen with a large rosette of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. all spikes of ivory-white flowers in early summer. A dramatic specimen plant. velections listed below. lamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W olid green foliage. Call for pricing and availability lamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W eaves edged with a golden-yellow band. #2 \$42.99 #3 \$49.99 lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W ue-green foliage, smaller & more uniform than the species.	Dumla Cara'		
owers in early spring. Shade from midday sun. Call for pricing and availability Natham' 2-3'H x 2-3' W Iwarf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability YUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Yurce A, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur Yurce A, ADAM'S NEEDLE Yurce A, Adam			l nurnle
Naltham' 2-3'H x 2-3' W Iwarf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability Call for pricing and availability Full Sur YUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur Yurder Sur			paipio
warf mounding habit with pink flowers starting in mid-April. Call for pricing and availability 'UCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur 'ery hardy evergreen with a large rosette of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. all spikes of ivory-white flowers in early summer. A dramatic specimen plant. 'elections listed below. lamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W 'olid green foliage. Call for pricing and availability lamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W eaves edged with a golden-yellow band. #2 \$42.99 #3 \$49.99 lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W			
Call for pricing and availability CUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur Full Sur fery hardy evergreen with a large rosette of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. felections listed below. lamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W fold green foliage. Call for pricing and availability lamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W eaves edged with a golden-yellow band. #2 \$42.95 #3 \$49.96 lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W fue-green foliage, smaller & more uniform than the species.			
YUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur Yucca, ADAM'S NEEDLE Full Sur Yucca, and service of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. Strappen leaves. Service of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. Strappen leaves. Service of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. Strappen leaves. Service of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. Strappen leaves. Service of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. Strappen leaves. Service of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. Strappen leaves. Iamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W Service of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. Strappen leaves. Iamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W Service of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. #2 Strappen leaves. #3 Strappen leaves. #42.95 Strappen leaves. #3 Strappen leaves. #42.95 Strappen	Jwan mounuing nabit with pini		
iery hardy evergreen with a large rosette of stiff, erect strap-like green leaves. iall spikes of ivory-white flowers in early summer. A dramatic specimen plant. ielections listed below. lamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W folid green foliage. Call for pricing and availability lamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W eaves edged with a golden-yellow band. #2 \$42.95 #3 \$49.95 lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
all spikes of ivory-white flowers in early summer. A dramatic specimen plant. elections listed below. <u>lamentosa</u> 3-4' H x 2-3' W olid green foliage. Call for pricing and availability <u>lamentosa 'Color Guard'</u> 3-4' H x 2-3' W eaves edged with a golden-yellow band. #2 \$42.99 #3 \$49.99 lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W lue-green foliage, smaller & more uniform than the species.	YUCCA, ADAM'S NEEDI	LE	Full Sun
alamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W lamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability lamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W eaves edged with a golden-yellow band. #2 \$42.95 #3 \$49.95 lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W lue-green foliage, smaller & more uniform than the species.	/erv hardv evergreen with a la		
lamentosa 3-4' H x 2-3' W olid green foliage. Call for pricing and availability lamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W eaves edged with a golden-yellow band. #2 #3 \$42.99 #3 \$49.99 lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W lue-green foliage, smaller & more uniform than the species. \$42.99			en leaves.
Call for pricing and availability lamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W eaves edged with a golden-yellow band. #2 \$42.99 #3 \$49.99 lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W lue-green foliage, smaller & more uniform than the species.	Tall spikes of ivory-white flower		en leaves.
lamentosa 'Color Guard' 3-4' H x 2-3' W eaves edged with a golden-yellow band. #2 \$42.99 #3 \$49.99 lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W lue-green foliage, smaller & more uniform than the species.	Tall spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below.	rs in early summer. A dramatic specin	en leaves.
eaves edged with a golden-yellow band. #2 \$42.99 #3 \$49.99 lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W lue-green foliage, smaller & more uniform than the species.	Tall spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below. ilamentosa	rs in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W	en leaves.
#2 \$42.99 #3 \$49.99 lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W lue-green foliage, smaller & more uniform than the species.	Tall spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below. ilamentosa Solid green foliage.	rs in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability	en leaves.
#3 \$49.99 lamentosa 'Excalibur' 3-4' H x 2-3' W lue-green foliage, smaller & more uniform than the species.	Tall spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below. Ilamentosa Solid green foliage. Ilamentosa 'Color Guard'	rs in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W	en leaves.
lue-green foliage, smaller & more uniform than the species.	Tall spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below. ilamentosa Solid green foliage. ilamentosa 'Color Guard'	rs in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W ellow band.	en leaves. nen plant.
	Tall spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below. Ilamentosa Solid green foliage. Ilamentosa 'Color Guard'	rs in early summer. A dramatic specin <u>3-4' H x 2-3' W</u> Call for pricing and availability <u>3-4' H x 2-3' W</u> ellow band. #2	en leaves. nen plant. \$42.99
#3 \$44.95	Tall spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below. filamentosa Solid green foliage. filamentosa 'Color Guard' Leaves edged with a golden-ye filamentosa 'Excalibur'	s in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W ellow band. #2 #3 3-4' H x 2-3' W	en leaves.
	Tall spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below. ilamentosa Solid green foliage. ilamentosa 'Color Guard' eaves edged with a golden-ye ilamentosa 'Excalibur'	s in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W ellow band. #2 #3 3-4' H x 2-3' W more uniform than the species.	en leaves. nen plant. \$42.99 \$49.99
	all spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below. lamentosa Solid green foliage. lamentosa 'Color Guard' eaves edged with a golden-ye lamentosa 'Excalibur'	s in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W ellow band. #2 #3 3-4' H x 2-3' W more uniform than the species.	en leaves. nen plant. \$42.99
	Il spikes of ivory-white flower elections listed below. amentosa olid green foliage. amentosa 'Color Guard' eaves edged with a golden-ye amentosa 'Excalibur'	s in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W ellow band. #2 #3 3-4' H x 2-3' W more uniform than the species.	en leaves. nen plant. \$42.99 \$49.99
	all spikes of ivory-white flower elections listed below. amentosa olid green foliage. amentosa 'Color Guard' eaves edged with a golden-ye amentosa 'Excalibur'	s in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W ellow band. #2 #3 3-4' H x 2-3' W more uniform than the species.	en leaves. nen plant. \$42.99 \$49.99
	all spikes of ivory-white flower elections listed below. lamentosa folid green foliage. lamentosa 'Color Guard' eaves edged with a golden-ye lamentosa 'Excalibur'	s in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W ellow band. #2 #3 3-4' H x 2-3' W more uniform than the species.	en leaves. nen plant. \$42.99 \$49.99
	all spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below. lamentosa Solid green foliage. lamentosa 'Color Guard' eaves edged with a golden-ye lamentosa 'Excalibur'	s in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W ellow band. #2 #3 3-4' H x 2-3' W more uniform than the species.	en leaves. nen plant. \$42.99 \$49.99
	all spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below. lamentosa Solid green foliage. lamentosa 'Color Guard' eaves edged with a golden-ye lamentosa 'Excalibur'	s in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W ellow band. #2 #3 3-4' H x 2-3' W more uniform than the species.	en leaves. nen plant. \$42.99 \$49.99
	Tall spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below. Solid green foliage. Solid green foliage. Ilamentosa 'Color Guard' Leaves edged with a golden-ye ilamentosa 'Excalibur'	s in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W ellow band. #2 #3 3-4' H x 2-3' W more uniform than the species.	en leaves. nen plant. \$42.99 \$49.99
	Tall spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below. ilamentosa Solid green foliage. ilamentosa 'Color Guard' eaves edged with a golden-ye ilamentosa 'Excalibur'	s in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W ellow band. #2 #3 3-4' H x 2-3' W more uniform than the species.	en leaves. nen plant. \$42.99 \$49.99
	Tall spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below. Filamentosa Solid green foliage. Filamentosa 'Color Guard' Leaves edged with a golden-ye Filamentosa 'Excalibur'	s in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W ellow band. #2 #3 3-4' H x 2-3' W more uniform than the species.	en leaves. nen plant. \$42.99 \$49.99
	Tall spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below. filamentosa Solid green foliage. filamentosa 'Color Guard' Leaves edged with a golden-ye filamentosa 'Excalibur'	s in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W ellow band. #2 #3 3-4' H x 2-3' W more uniform than the species.	en leaves. nen plant. \$42.99 \$49.99
	Tall spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below. filamentosa Solid green foliage. filamentosa 'Color Guard' Leaves edged with a golden-ye filamentosa 'Excalibur'	s in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W ellow band. #2 #3 3-4' H x 2-3' W more uniform than the species.	en leaves. nen plant. \$42.99 \$49.99
	Tall spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below. Filamentosa Solid green foliage. Filamentosa 'Color Guard' Leaves edged with a golden-ye Filamentosa 'Excalibur'	s in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W ellow band. #2 #3 3-4' H x 2-3' W more uniform than the species.	en leaves. nen plant. \$42.99 \$49.99
	Tall spikes of ivory-white flower Selections listed below. ilamentosa Solid green foliage. ilamentosa 'Color Guard' eaves edged with a golden-ye ilamentosa 'Excalibur'	s in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W ellow band. #2 #3 3-4' H x 2-3' W more uniform than the species.	en leaves. nen plant. \$42.99 \$49.99
	all spikes of ivory-white flower elections listed below. amentosa olid green foliage. amentosa 'Color Guard' eaves edged with a golden-ye amentosa 'Excalibur'	s in early summer. A dramatic specin 3-4' H x 2-3' W Call for pricing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W ellow band. #2 #3 3-4' H x 2-3' W more uniform than the species.	en leaves. nen plant. \$42.99 \$49.99

DECIDUOUS TREES

ACER, MAPLE	Sun to Part Shade
capillipes (Snake Bark Maple)	<u>25-35' H x 25-35' W</u>
Spreading crown and arching branch	
Shades of yellow, orange and crimson	
	for pricing and availability
griseum (Paper Bark Maple)	
Oval to oval-rounded form with slende	
copper-brown bark for winter interest.	
	for pricing and availability
rubrum 'Redpointe' (Red Maple)	
Quick and relatively care-free growth	habit, spectacular fall color display. t requires little pruning, Narrower than
many maples.	requires interprinting, Narrower than
	for pricing and availability
rubrum 'October Glory' (Red Maple	
	with strong wood. Dependable fall color
and vigorous growth.	with strong wood. Dependable fail color
Call	l for pricing and availability
rubrum 'Red Sunset' (Red Maple)	40-50' H x 30-40' W
Considered one of the best for early f	
	green leaves turn brilliant orange-scarlet.
Call	l for pricing and availability
saccharum 'Fall Fiesta' (Sugar)	50-60' H x 30-40' W
	e changes to shades of red, orange and
yellow in fall. One of the best selectio	
Call	for pricing and availability
saccharum 'Green Mountain' (Suc	ar) 60-70' H x 40-50' W
Heat tolerant selection with an uprigh	t oval crown and yellow fall color.
	#15 \$399.99
saccharum 'Legacy' (Sugar)	50-60' H x 30-40' W
Fast-growing selection with a dense of	oval crown. Thick leathery leaves resist
drought and leaf tatter. Yellow to oran	ge-red fall color.
Call	l for pricing and availability
acer tataricum v. ginnala 'Flame'	15-20' H x 15-20' W
Beautiful, bright red samaras form aft	er the small yellow flowers in spring and
summer. Green foliage turns to yellow	vs and reds in the fall.
Call	l for pricing and availability
x freemanii 'Autumn Blaze'	40-55' H x 30-40' W
Hybrid combining good form and exce	
Maple with fast growth and tolerance	to adverse climatic and soil conditions
from the Silver Maple.	
Cal	for pricing and availability
ACER, FULLMOON MAPLE	Sun to Part Shade
japonicum 'Aconitifolium'	8-10' H x 8-10' W
	nked shrub or small tree with palmate,
	re deeply divided turning crimson in fall
	#6 \$199.99
japonicum 'Rising Sun'	15-20' H x 12-15' W
Uncommonly Jargo, boavily toxtured I	eaves–up to 8" across– give the tree a
	d habit produces sturdy limbs and rigid
twigs with autumn show of red, yellow	
twigs with dutaring show of red, year	#15 \$599.99
chiracawanum 'Auroum'	12-15' H x 15-18' W
shirasawanum 'Aureum'	rowing, upright deciduous tree. Leaves
tones of orange, yellow and occasion	en in summer. Autumn colors are striking
tones of orange, yellow and occasion	#3 \$139.99
shirasawanum 'Autumn Moon'	
shirasawanum 'Autumn Moon'	8-12' H x 6-10' W ange, with orange, salmon and chartreus
tones the rest of the season (stronges	
	#1 \$49.99
	πι ψτυ.υυ

ACER, JAPANESE MAPLE		art Shade
palmatum 'Arakawa' Upright habit, green leaves with fantas	<u>10-14' H x 10-14' W</u>	
opnynt nabit, green ieaves with iantas	tic ruff and corку bark all yea #15	\$649.99
palmatum 'Bloodgood'	15-20' H x 15-20' W	ψυ-τυ.υυ
Attractive burgundy red foliage turns bi		g blackish
red bark in winter. Slender, airy tree we	ell-suited for small spaces. Or	
hardiest of Japanese maples, with goo		
	#1	\$49.99
	#5	\$199.99
	#10	\$349.99
polmotum (Buttorfly)	5-6' B&B/CT 7-12' H x 4-8' W	\$379.99
palmatum 'Butterfly' Upright, shrubby form with variegated i		nly divided
leaves are gray-green with creamy whi		
spring. White portions turn scarlet to m		
	#2	\$89.99
	#6	\$249.99
	12-15' H x 12-15' W	
Small upright tree with glossy leaves the		
Nice multicolor effect all summer, brillia	ant red in fall. Dense growth h #1	abit. \$49.99
palmatum 'Bihou'	12-15' H x 12-15' W	ψ 1 3.33
Small, upright deciduous tree with tiny		or is vellow
to orange. Bark on branches turns vivio		
-	#1	\$59.99
	15-20' H x 15-20' W	
Similar to 'Bloodgood', but leafs out ab	out two weeks later. Dark red	
lasts through the season, turning brigh		
n elmentum (Elmenter)	#3	\$149.99
palmatum 'Fireglow' Brilliant, fire-red color during the seaso	8-15' H x 8-15' W	nd aroon in
fall. Compact vigorous grower thrives in		na green III
	for pricing and availability	
palmatum 'Gable Glory'	12-15' H x 12-15' W	
Bright orange-red new leaf color is long	g-lasting, especially in some s	
maturing to burgundy-green. Unusual l		
	#3	\$139.99
palmatum 'llarian'	<u>6-8' H x 3-4' W</u>	40
Small deciduous, upright tree with unu- variegated leaves. Stunning foliage cha		
vanegateu ieaves. Sturining iondge cha	anges to a bright orange of re #3	\$139.99
palmatum 'Harriet Waldman'	#5 10-15' H x 8-10' W	ψ100.00
Upright form with variegated leaves an		mid
summer. Similar to A.p. 'Orido-Nishiki'.		
	for pricing and availability	
palmatum 'Kamagata'	8-10' H x 8-10' W	
Small leaves with long angular lobes en		
Mid-summer color is bright green befor in fall. Has a soft appearance and a de		ow and red
การสก. เกลร a รบแ appearance and a de	#1se habit. #2	\$89.99
palmatum 'Katsura'	10-15' H x 10-12' W	φ00.00
Year-round color and good vigor. New		comin <u>g</u> a
golden yellow, followed by a rich green		
yellow with orange tones in fall.	,	
	for pricing and availability	
palmatum 'Kiyohime'	<u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u>	r Dich
Small, star-shaped leaves on a vigorou green leaves initially emerge with bright		
centers. Fall color is yellow-orange to b		yenow
sectores i an obior to yonow orange to t	#2	\$89.99
palmatum 'Kurui jishi'	3-4' H x 2-3' W	, .
A slow growing, upright dwarf tree. Spi		n with
tightly rolled edges and slightly hooked	tips. Fall color is bright yello	N.
	#7	\$249.99

palmatum 'Koto-no-ito'	6-10' H x 6-10' W	
Meaning "harp strings", the name of		
fine thread-like leaves. Foliage oper		turning
green. Fall color is bright yellow. Ve	#y gracerur appearance. #3	\$139.99
palmatum 'Manyo no sato'	4-6' H x 3-4' W	φ100.00
Narrow-lobed, deeply divided leave		to areen
and purple. In late summer, the purp	ple turns deep green, creating a t	
green effect. Fall color is purple and	•	.
lus - ferra (NAllas 1.1	#1 C 01 U U C 01 W	\$49.99
palmatum 'Mikazuki' Spring growth emerges red with gre	6-8' H x 6-8' W	od and
undulating foliage matures, it chang		
brings back the green veins highligh		-
	#2	\$89.99
palmatum 'Mikawa Yatsuba'	<u>6-8' H x 6-8' W</u>	
Hardy green leaved dwarf Japanese		
together on short, stubby shoots. Le unique appearance. Nice branching		
	all for pricing and availability	.90 10 100.
palmatum 'Ojishi'	6-8' H x 6-8' W	
Smaller, more compact version of 'S	Shishigashira'. Upright form with ı	
stiff branches covered with curled le		
yellow leaves in late fall. Rough gra	ly bark and red stems add winter all for pricing and availability	interest.
palmatum 'Orange Dream'	20-25' H x 12-15' W	
Similar to 'Katsura' but even more c		t tree the
large leaves begin coral-orange and		
undertones, eventually maturing a s	soft green. Bright gold and coral i	
	#3	\$149.99
palmatum 'Orange Flame'	<u>15-18' H x 10-12' W</u>	<u> </u>
Upright, strong grower. Deeply lobe light green in summer. New second		
hence the name Orange Flame. Ora		
Fall color is bright red with oranges		in orange
Ca	all for pricing and availability	
palmatum 'Orido-Nishiki'	15-18' H x 12-15' W	
Very colorful upright, fast growing J		
green, pink and cream, becoming g		<u>.</u>
palmatum 'Peaches & Cream'	all for pricing and availability 8-10' H x 8-10' W	
Spring foliage emerges cream with		s Deen
green veins create a variegated app		
	#3	\$149.99
	16" Box	\$599.99
palmatum 'Rhode Island Red'	6-8' H x 6-8' W	
This compact, red-leaved maple for		
leaves mature to burgundy red, fina stems provide winter interest.	any turning orange to red in Tall. D	ark red
อเอากอ provide พทาเอา ทาเอาออเ.	#3	\$139.99
palmatum 'Red Pygmy'	4-6' H x 4-6' W	,
Very narrow leaf lobes give these re		s are more
gold as the season ends. Rounded	top, vase-shaped, small tree.	
	#3	\$149.99
n alua atauna (D	16" Box	\$599.99
palmatum 'Ryu sei'	<u>8-10' H x 4-6' W</u>	and that
A weeping palmatum, this cultivar h turns red and gold in fall. Branches		
pendulous. Height depends on train		y Decome
	#15	\$379.99
palmatum 'Sagara nishiki'	8-10' H x 6-8' W	
Leaves begin life with some apricot	coloration, becoming chartreuse	
green with yellow margins as the se	eason progresses. The foliage wil	ll turn
orange and yellow in the fall.	#2	\$89.99

palmatum 'Samurai Sword' 25-30' H x 20-25' W	palmatum dissectum 'Garnet' 8-10' H x 10-12' W
Rapid growth rate and large size make an exceptional specimen or dramatic street tree. Deep purple-red leaves emerge quite finely dissected and develop into the streng pulmete above before blazing red in outump.	Red lace leaf with large saw-tooth edged leaves. Matures to a larger size than the other reds . More red in the sun, becoming greener in the shade.
into the strong palmate shape before blazing red in autumn. #2 \$99.99	Call for pricing and availability palmatum dissectum 'Inaba Shidare' 6-8' H x 8-10' W
palmatum 'Sango Kaku' 15-20' H x 12-18' W	Larger, intricate, deep purple-red leaves in spring and summer. Crimson red fa
Striking light green leaves contract with beautiful coral colored bark. Yellow	color. Upright grower with beautiful cascading form. Needs afternoon shade.
golden color in the fall.	#1 \$49.99
#2 \$89.99	24-30" CT \$299.99
#3 \$149.99	palmatum dissectum 'Lemon Lime Lace' 4-6' H x 8-10' W
#7 \$249.99	Lace-like leaves emerge yellow, maturing to lime green, giving this weeping
palmatum 'Shaina' 6-8' H x 4-6' W	Japanese maple a lovely two-toned appearance. Fall color is yellow to orange.
Dwarf form that holds red color throughout the season. Spring leaves are bright purple-red and darken to rich purple-red. Small leaves held close to stems.	#2 \$89.99 palmatum dissectum 'Metamorphosa' 5-13' H x 3-10' W
Call for pricing and availability	palmatum dissectum 'Metamorphosa' 5-13' H x 3-10' W A shrubby Japanese maple noted for the neat texture and ever-changing color
palmatum 'Sherwood Flame' 14-16' H x 12-14' W	of its foliage. Dissected foliage emerges yellow; a pink margin soon develops,
Small tree with a rounded-spreading crown. Attractive reddish-purple foliage	then that shifts to white with shades of reddish-orange in summer. In autumn,
which retains excellent color throughout spring and summer. Foliage briefly	the entire leaf transforms to orange-red and eventually red-violet.
fades to reddish green in early fall before intensifying to scarlet red.	#2 \$99.99
#15 \$649.99	palmatum dissectum 'Orangeola' 6-8' H x 8-10' W
palmatum 'Shishigashira' 15-20' H x 12-15' W	Dense mounding habit. Orange spring growth turns dark green in mid-summer. Second flush of orange in summer. Bright orange-red fall color. Sun tolerant.
Small, bright green leaves curl tightly against branches. Densely packed leaves create a striking appearance on this slow-growing, compact, upright tree. The	second liush of orange in summer. Bright orange-red fail color. Sun tolerant. #1 \$49.99
foliage turns brilliant gold with some red and pink shades in autumn.	#3 \$139.99
16" Box \$599.99	16" Box \$599.99
palmatum 'Skeeter's Broom' 4-6' H x 4-6' W	palmatum dissectum 'Red Dragon' 6-8' H x 8-10' W
Dwarf sport of 'Bloodgood.' Bright red new growth turns purple later in the	A beautiful weeping laceleaf with new red leaves which mature to purple-red.
summer. In fall the foliage turns beautiful red.	This cultivar holds a deep red color in sun or shade. Rich red in fall.
Call for pricing and availability	#1 \$49.99
palmatum 'Sumi Nagashi' 16-20' H x 10-14' W	#3 \$139.99
Strong growing and vigorous small tree with superb strong branching structure. Large, deeply cut, deep maroon leaves hold their color all summer.	palmatum dissectum 'Seiryu' 15-20' H x 6-8' W
Call for pricing and availability palmatum 'Summer Gold' 12-15' H x 8-10' W	Only upright growing cut-leaf Dwarf Japanese Maple. Vase shaped habit. Soft textured bright green foliage. Fall colors range from light yellow to reds.
A lovely yellow-leaved maple that is sun tolerant. New leaves emerge	Call for pricing and availability palmatum dissectum 'Spring Delight' 6-8' H x 8-10' W
orange-yellow, transitioning through light yellow, yellow-gold, yellow-green, and finally golden yellow in fall. This yellow maple tolerates sun and heat.	Soft green leaves with pinkish red margins in spring. Vivid green summer
#1 \$49.99	foliage followed by assorted bright orange hues in autumn.
#7 \$249.99	Call for pricing and availability
palmatum 'Trompenburg' 16-18' H x 16-18' W	palmatum dissectum 'Tamukeyama' 6-8' H x 8-10' W Holds burgundy color through hot, humid summers. Resists scorching better
Distinct dragon paw shaped leaves emerge red, maturing to deep burgundy	than most red lace leaf cultivars. Vigorous grower. Long, cascading branches.
and finally crimson-red in fall. Smaller alternative to 'Bloodgood'.	#3 \$149.99
Call for pricing and availability	#5 \$249.99
palmatum 'Tsukushi gata' 12-15' H x 10-12' W	16" Box \$599.99
Rich deep purple leaves with lime green veins hold their color throughout the	palmatum dissectum 'Viridis' 6-8' H x 8-10' W
season. Bright green seed pods contrast with dark foliage Scarlet fall color. #15 \$649.99	Weeping green lace leaf type. Bright green foliage holds color well through the
palmatum 'Yatsubusa Kiyohime' 3-4' H x 6-8' W	summer, turning bright yellow-orange in fall. Shade from the hot afternoon sun.
Small green leaves densely cover this low growing, spreading dwarf tree.	#1 \$49.99
Call for pricing and availability	#3 \$139.99
palmatum dissectum 'Baldsmith' 4-5' H x 5-6' W	palmatum dissectum 'Waterfall' 6-8' H x 8-10' W
A mounding laceleaf with finely cut leaves. Spring color is bright orange-red, fading to soft green in summer, finally turning brilliant orange in fall.	Cascading branches with large, finely cut green leaves and golden fall color. Call for pricing and availability
#1 \$49.99	AESCULUS, CHESTNUT Sun to Part Shade
palmatum dissectum 'Crimson Queen' 6-8' H x 8-10' W	
Outstanding cultivar with a deep-red foliage color carried through the growing	x carnea 'Fort McNair' 25-35' H x 25-35' W Dark green, coarse-textured palmate foliage. Forms dense shade tree within
season. Very fine, deeply cut leaves turn bright scarlet in fall. Very sun tolerant.	5-7 years. Large spikes of pink flowers with a yellow throat attract bees &
#1 \$49.99 #5 \$240.00	hummingbirds in late spring.
#5 \$249.99 12" Box \$299.99	Call for pricing and availability
12" Box \$299.99 palmatum dissectum 'Flavescens 6-8' H x 8-10' W	pavia 12-15' H x 12-15' W
Yellow-green summer foliage opens with a yellow tint and reddish margin in	Clump-forming shrub or small tree with irregular rounded crown. Showy, 4-10"
spring. Bright yellow and orange fall color.	long panicles of red to orange-red, narrow-tubular flowers appear in spring.
Call for pricing and availability	Palmately compound, shiny, dark green leaves.
Call for pricing and availability	Call for pricing and availability

ALBIZIA, SILK TREE / MIMOSA	Sun to P	art Shade
ulibrissen 'Rosea'	20-30'H x 20-30' W	
luffy, pink, powder puff flowerheads cover t		ner bloom.
lowers are fragrant and attractive to bees.	Bean-like seed pods per	sist into
vinter. Bipinnate compound dark green leav		arance.
	ricing and availability	
llibrissen 'EH Wilson' /ery cold-hardy variety of the green-leafed \$	20-30'H x 20-30' W	
	ricing and availability	
librissen 'Summer Chocolate'		
ronze-green spring foliage deepens to a rid		olor in
ummer. Pink, pincushion-like blooms in late	e summer. **Zone 6**	
Call for pr	ricing and availability	
MELANCHIER, SERVICEBERRY		art Shade
anadensis igorous, multi-stemmed native. Snowy whi	<u>25-30' H x 15-20' W</u>	in lata
pril. Deep green foliage emerges for shiny		
ellow to orange fall color gives way to clear		
	#7	\$199.99
	8-10' H x 6-8' W	
ompact, tall shrub with many stunning, frag	grant, white blossoms th	at appear
the spring and last till the fall.	#7	\$249.99
grandiflora 'Autumn Brilliance'		ψ2-τ3.33
pright and highly branched multi-stemmed		flowers in
arly spring are larger than those of other a	melanchiers. The young	leaves are
Irplish and the fall color is red, yellow or or	-	
	#3	\$59.99
	5-6' B&B	\$159.99
	0 i. D	out Charl
SIMINA, PAW PAW		art Shade
loba ative tree with nodding purple flowers and	25-30' H x 15-20' W	ne menao
bld tropical-looking leaves turn yellow in a		ie manyo.
, , ,	#3	\$99.99
ETULA, BIRCH	Sun to P	art Shade
gra 'Fox Valley'/'Little King'	0 401110 40114/	
	<u>8-10' H x 9-12' W</u>	
warf selection of the native River Birch sui	ited to smaller spaces. Le	
warf selection of the native River Birch sui	ited to smaller spaces. Le autumn. Exfoliating cinna	amon bark.
varf selection of the native River Birch sui	ited to smaller spaces. Le autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single	amon bark. \$129.99
warf selection of the native River Birch sui amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a	ted to smaller spaces. Lo autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump	amon bark. \$129.99
warf selection of the native River Birch sui amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage'	ited to smaller spaces. Lo autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W	amon bark. \$129.99 \$149.99
warf selection of the native River Birch sui amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage' ast-growing multi or single-stemmed River eatures larger, glossier leaves and improve	ited to smaller spaces. Lo autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal our ed leaf spot resistance. E	amon bark. \$129.99 \$149.99
warf selection of the native River Birch sui amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage' ast-growing multi or single-stemmed River patures larger, glossier leaves and improve	ited to smaller spaces. Lu autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal our ed leaf spot resistance. E	amon bark. \$129.99 \$149.99 \$149.99 Hine. Bark is
warf selection of the native River Birch sui amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage' ast-growing multi or single-stemmed River patures larger, glossier leaves and improve aler and more exfoliating than the species.	ited to smaller spaces. Le autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal out ed leaf spot resistance. E #15 (Multi-Stem)	amon bark. \$129.99 \$149.99 \$149.99 Hine. Bark is
warf selection of the native River Birch sui amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage' ast-growing multi or single-stemmed River eatures larger, glossier leaves and improve aler and more exfoliating than the species. gra 'Select'	ited to smaller spaces. Le autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal out ed leaf spot resistance. E #15 (Multi-Stem) 40-60' H x 25-35' W	amon bark \$129.99 \$149.99 tline. Bark is \$249.99
warf selection of the native River Birch sui amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage' ast-growing multi or single-stemmed River eatures larger, glossier leaves and improve aler and more exfoliating than the species. gra 'Select' election chosen for its lighter colored bark	ited to smaller spaces. Le autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal out ed leaf spot resistance. E #15 (Multi-Stem) 40-60' H x 25-35' W and large glossy dark gr	amon bark \$129.99 \$149.99 tline. Bark is \$249.99 een
warf selection of the native River Birch sui amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage' ast-growing multi or single-stemmed River eatures larger, glossier leaves and improve aler and more exfoliating than the species. gra 'Select' election chosen for its lighter colored bark aves. Peeling bark exposes mottled patche	ited to smaller spaces. Le autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal out ed leaf spot resistance. E #15 (Multi-Stem) 40-60' H x 25-35' W and large glossy dark gr es of cream, orange and	amon bark. \$129.99 \$149.99 tline. Bark is \$249.99 een
varf selection of the native River Birch sui amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage' ist-growing multi or single-stemmed River vatures larger, glossier leaves and improve ler and more exfoliating than the species. gra 'Select' election chosen for its lighter colored bark aves. Peeling bark exposes mottled patchen n colors. A fast grower with yellow fall color	ited to smaller spaces. Le autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal out ed leaf spot resistance. E #15 (Multi-Stem) 40-60' H x 25-35' W and large glossy dark gr es of cream, orange and or.	amon bark. \$129.99 \$149.99 lline. Bark is \$249.99 een
warf selection of the native River Birch suit amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage' ast-growing multi or single-stemmed River eatures larger, glossier leaves and improve ler and more exfoliating than the species. gra 'Select' election chosen for its lighter colored bark aves. Peeling bark exposes mottled patch n colors. A fast grower with yellow fall color Call for pr	ited to smaller spaces. Le autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal out ed leaf spot resistance. E #15 (Multi-Stem) 40-60' H x 25-35' W and large glossy dark gr es of cream, orange and	amon bark. \$129.99 \$149.99 lline. Bark is \$249.99 een
warf selection of the native River Birch sui amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage' ast-growing multi or single-stemmed River eatures larger, glossier leaves and improve aler and more exfoliating than the species. gra 'Select' election chosen for its lighter colored bark aves. Peeling bark exposes mottled patch n colors. A fast grower with yellow fall color Call for pr apyrifera ew leaves emerge green, then turn bronze	ited to smaller spaces. Lo autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal our ed leaf spot resistance. E #15 (Multi-Stem) 40-60' H x 25-35' W and large glossy dark gr es of cream, orange and or. ricing and availability 30-60' H x 20-35' W	amon bark. \$129.99 \$149.99 Iline. Bark is \$249.99 een pinkish
warf selection of the native River Birch sui amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage' ast-growing multi or single-stemmed River eatures larger, glossier leaves and improve aler and more exfoliating than the species. gra 'Select' election chosen for its lighter colored bark aves. Peeling bark exposes mottled patch n colors. A fast grower with yellow fall color Call for pr apyrifera ew leaves emerge green, then turn bronze	ited to smaller spaces. Le autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal our ed leaf spot resistance. E #15 (Multi-Stem) 40-60' H x 25-35' W and large glossy dark gr es of cream, orange and or. ricing and availability 30-60' H x 20-35' W e-purple in summer and o	amon bark. \$129.99 \$149.99 tline. Bark is \$249.99 een pinkish porange-red
warf selection of the native River Birch suit amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage' ast-growing multi or single-stemmed River eatures larger, glossier leaves and improve aler and more exfoliating than the species. gra 'Select' election chosen for its lighter colored bark aves. Peeling bark exposes mottled patch n colors. A fast grower with yellow fall color Call for pr apyrifera ew leaves emerge green, then turn bronze fall. Bright white exfoliating bark.	ited to smaller spaces. Le autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal out ed leaf spot resistance. E #15 (Multi-Stem) 40-60' H x 25-35' W and large glossy dark gr es of cream, orange and or. ricing and availability 30-60' H x 20-35' W e-purple in summer and o #15 (Multi-Stem)	amon bark. \$129.99 \$149.99 tline. Bark is \$249.99 een pinkish porange-red
warf selection of the native River Birch sui amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage' ast-growing multi or single-stemmed River eatures larger, glossier leaves and improve aler and more exfoliating than the species. gra 'Select' election chosen for its lighter colored bark aves. Peeling bark exposes mottled patch n colors. A fast grower with yellow fall colo Call for pr apyrifera ew leaves emerge green, then turn bronze fall. Bright white exfoliating bark. endula 'Youngii'	ited to smaller spaces. Le autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal out ed leaf spot resistance. E #15 (Multi-Stem) 40-60' H x 25-35' W and large glossy dark gr es of cream, orange and or. ricing and availability 30-60' H x 20-35' W e-purple in summer and o #15 (Multi-Stem) 12-20' H x 15-25' W	amon bark. \$129.99 \$149.99 Uline. Bark is \$249.99 Peen pinkish prange-red \$274.99
warf selection of the native River Birch sui amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage' ast-growing multi or single-stemmed River eatures larger, glossier leaves and improve aler and more exfoliating than the species. gra 'Select' election chosen for its lighter colored bark aves. Peeling bark exposes mottled patch n colors. A fast grower with yellow fall color Call for pr apyrifera ew leaves emerge green, then turn bronze fall. Bright white exfoliating bark. endula 'Youngii' 'eeping European Birch. Glossy green leave	ited to smaller spaces. Le autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal out ed leaf spot resistance. E #15 (Multi-Stem) 40-60' H x 25-35' W and large glossy dark gr es of cream, orange and or. ficing and availability 30-60' H x 20-35' W e-purple in summer and o #15 (Multi-Stem) 12-20' H x 15-25' W ves turn dull yellow in fal	amon bark. \$129.99 \$149.99 Uline. Bark is \$249.99 Peen pinkish prange-red \$274.99
warf selection of the native River Birch sui amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage' ast-growing multi or single-stemmed River eatures larger, glossier leaves and improve aler and more exfoliating than the species. gra 'Select' election chosen for its lighter colored bark aves. Peeling bark exposes mottled patch n colors. A fast grower with yellow fall color Call for pr apyrifera ew leaves emerge green, then turn bronze fall. Bright white exfoliating bark. endula 'Youngii' /eeping European Birch. Glossy green leave ark ages to bright white with black fissures.	ited to smaller spaces. Le autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal out ed leaf spot resistance. E #15 (Multi-Stem) 40-60' H x 25-35' W and large glossy dark gr es of cream, orange and or. ficing and availability 30-60' H x 20-35' W e-purple in summer and o #15 (Multi-Stem) 12-20' H x 15-25' W ves turn dull yellow in fal	amon bark. \$129.99 \$149.99 Uline. Bark is \$249.99 Peen pinkish prange-red \$274.99
warf selection of the native River Birch sui amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage' ast-growing multi or single-stemmed River eatures larger, glossier leaves and improve aler and more exfoliating than the species. gra 'Select' election chosen for its lighter colored bark aves. Peeling bark exposes mottled patche n colors. A fast grower with yellow fall color Call for pr apyrifera ew leaves emerge green, then turn bronze fall. Bright white exfoliating bark. endula 'Youngii' deeping European Birch. Glossy green leav ark ages to bright white with black fissures. Call for pr	ited to smaller spaces. Le autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal out ed leaf spot resistance. E #15 (Multi-Stem) 40-60' H x 25-35' W and large glossy dark gr es of cream, orange and or. ricing and availability 30-60' H x 20-35' W #15 (Multi-Stem) 12-20' H x 15-25' W ves turn dull yellow in fal ricing and availability	amon bark. \$129.99 \$149.99 Uline. Bark is \$249.99 Peen pinkish prange-red \$274.99
varf selection of the native River Birch sui amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage' est-growing multi or single-stemmed River atures larger, glossier leaves and improve ler and more exfoliating than the species. gra 'Select' election chosen for its lighter colored bark aves. Peeling bark exposes mottled patch n colors. A fast grower with yellow fall color Call for pr apyrifera ew leaves emerge green, then turn bronze fall. Bright white exfoliating bark. endula 'Youngii' eeping European Birch. Glossy green leav rk ages to bright white with black fissures. Call for pr	ited to smaller spaces. Le autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal out ed leaf spot resistance. E #15 (Multi-Stem) 40-60' H x 25-35' W and large glossy dark gr es of cream, orange and or. ficing and availability 30-60' H x 15-25' W ves turn dull yellow in fal ficing and availability 30-40' H x 18-25' W	amon bark. \$129.99 \$149.99 Hine. Bark is \$249.99 een pinkish prange-red \$274.99 I. Brown
varf selection of the native River Birch sui amond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a gra 'Heritage' st-growing multi or single-stemmed River atures larger, glossier leaves and improve ler and more exfoliating than the species. gra 'Select' election chosen for its lighter colored bark aves. Peeling bark exposes mottled patche n colors. A fast grower with yellow fall color Call for pr pyrifera ew leaves emerge green, then turn bronze fall. Bright white exfoliating bark. endula 'Youngji' eeping European Birch. Glossy green leaver rk ages to bright white with black fissures. Call for pr lis var. jacquemontii	ited to smaller spaces. Le autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal ou ed leaf spot resistance. E #15 (Multi-Stem) 40-60' H x 25-35' W and large glossy dark gr es of cream, orange and or. ricing and availability 30-60' H x 20-35' W e-purple in summer and o #15 (Multi-Stem) 12-20' H x 15-25' W ves turn dull yellow in fal ricing and availability 30-40' H x 18-25' W sionally tinged with pale Resistant to birch leaf m	amon bark. \$129.99 \$149.99 Hine. Bark is \$249.99 een pinkish prange-red \$274.99 I. Brown brown or piner.
f selection of the native River Birch suit ond shaped glossy leaves turn gold in a <u>a 'Heritage'</u> growing multi or single-stemmed River ures larger, glossier leaves and improve and more exfoliating than the species. <u>a 'Select'</u> ction chosen for its lighter colored bark es. Peeling bark exposes mottled patche olors. A fast grower with yellow fall color Call for pr <u>rrifera</u> leaves emerge green, then turn bronze I. Bright white exfoliating bark. <u>dula 'Youngii'</u> ping European Birch. Glossy green leav ages to bright white with black fissures. Call for pr <u>var. jacquemontii</u> alayan Birch with snow-white bark occas	ited to smaller spaces. Le autumn. Exfoliating cinna #7 Single #7 Clump 40-60' H x 25-35' W Birch with pyramidal ou ed leaf spot resistance. E #15 (Multi-Stem) 40-60' H x 25-35' W and large glossy dark gr es of cream, orange and or. ricing and availability 30-60' H x 20-35' W e-purple in summer and o #15 (Multi-Stem) 12-20' H x 15-25' W ves turn dull yellow in fal ricing and availability 30-40' H x 18-25' W sionally tinged with pale	amon bark. \$129.99 \$149.99 Hine. Bark is \$249.99 een pinkish prange-red \$274.99 I. Brown brown or

CARAGANA, WEEPING PEA	Sun to Part	Shade
arborescens 'Walker'		Chado
Upright symmetrical form becomes tear-o	frop shaped with age. Bright g	reen,
dense foliage turns yellow in fall. Great fo		
	#15 \$	299.99
CARPINUS, HORNBEAM	Sun to Part	Shade
	20-30' H x 15-20' W	
Upright symmetrical form becomes tear-o	drop shaped with age. Bright g	ireen,
dense foliage turns yellow in fall. Great fo		et tree.
Call for	pricing and availability	
CERCIDIPHYLLUM, KATSURA	Sun to Part	Shade
japonica	40-50' H x 30-40' W	
Single or multi-stemmed tree with browni		
age. Colorful leaves emerge reddish, the apricot-orange in the fall.	n turn blue-green in summer a	and
	pricing and availability	
CERCIS, REDBUD	Sun to Part	Shada
	20-25' H x 20-25' W	Shaue
Pinkish-purple flowers in mid-spring attra		areen
heart shaped leaves. Adaptable to many		
or woodland plant. Shelter from winter w		
		199.99
	<u>15-20' H x 20-25' W</u>	
Lavender flowers that adorn its stems in the heart shaped foliage that bursts with a shaped foliage that bur		que
e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e e		229.99
<u>canadensis 'Burgundy Hearts'</u> Rosy-purple flowers are followed by red-j		o rod to
burgundy color summer into fall. Holds co		
	pricing and availability	
canadensis 'Carolina Sweetheart'		
Weeping rounded tree puts on a spring s adorn its stems, giving way to unique hea shades of pink, red, white, purple and gre	art-shaped foliage that bursts v	
shades of pllik, red, while, purple and gre		229.99
canadensis 'Flame Thrower'	15-20' H x 12-15' W	
Pink flowers that are followed by unique is followed by bright yellow and green as it throughout the season, with four to five d	ages. The color display is pers ifferent shades on a single bra	sistent
canadensis 'Forest Pansy'	20-25' H x 20-25' W	
Heart-shaped leaves open an intense rec summer. Rose-purple flowers in spring.	I-purple, fading to green by mi	id
	pricing and availability	
canadensis 'Merlot'	15-20' H x 15-20' W	
Semi-upright habit. Shiny purple leaves a		ose of
'Forest Pansy' and maintain their attractiv		nmer.
	pricing and availability	
canadensis 'Pink Heartbreaker'	<u>10-15' H x 8-10' W</u>	
Stunning lavender-pink blooms on weepi		haped
leaves emerge bright red and mature to g	pricing and availability	
canadensis 'Ruby Falls'	6-8' H x 6-8' W	
Velvety-purple foliage on graceful weepin		areen.
Rose-purple flowers in spring.		,
	pricing and availability	
canadensis 'The Rising Sun' Beautiful golden-orange foliage brightens	10-12' H x 10-12' W	aroon
before turning yellow and orange again ir		
before the foliage. Smooth tan bark with		
-		229.99

CHIONANTHUS, FRINGE		Full Sun
retusus 'Tokyo Tower'	<u>12-20' H x 12-20' W</u>	
	rith tan and gold exfoliating bark. Abu s that mature into blueberry-like fruit v in fall	
green ienage tanne ongin yenen	Call for pricing and availability	
virginicus	12-20' H x 12-20' W	
	ike leaves on this multi-stemmed sm 's from mid-May to mid-June. In late	
	uit appear, with brilliant yellow fall co	
	#3	\$99.99
	#7	\$189.99
CLADRASTIS, YELLOW	WOOD	Full Sun
kentuckea	30-45' H x 30-45' W	
	of fragrant white flowers in June. Brig	ght green
foliage turns golden yellow in at	Call for pricing and availability	
	Call for pricing and availability	
CORNUS, DOGWOOD	Sun to P	art Shade
alternifolia 'Golden Shadows		
	habit with gloriously variegated leav	es - bright
yellow with a splotch of emerald	l green in the center, taking on pink t	
the new growth in cool weather.		MAGO 00
florido (Annologhion Caring)	#7	\$199.99
florida 'Appalachian Spring' Nativo floworing dogwood varia	<u>15-30' H x 15-30' W</u> ty with improved disease resistance.	W/bito
flowers bracts in spring.		WIIIIG
lorida 'Cloud Nine'	Call for pricing and availability 15-30' H x 15-30' W	
	ed for its prolific overlapping white flo	ower bracts.
	Call for pricing and availability	
florida 'Cherokee Brave'	<u>15-30' H x 15-30' W</u>	
in fall with reddish-purple autum	' (actually floral bracts) in spring. Sm nn foliage coloration. Burgundy flowe	
w/white centers.	#7	\$189.99
	#10	\$279.99
florida 'Cherokee Chief'	15-30' H x 15-30' W	φ <u></u> 210.00
Large red flower bracts.		
	Call for pricing and availability	
florida 'Cherokee Princess'	15-30' H x 15-30' W	
Large white flower bracts.	#7	¢400.00
	#7 #10	\$199.99 \$279.99
florida 'Ragin' Red'	15-30' H x 15-30' W	ψ219.99
Large, deep red bracts.	10-00 TTX 10-00 W	
3 ,	#7	\$199.99
<u>florida var. rubra ('Pink Dogw</u>		
Variably pink flower bracts, sma	Il red fruits in fall with reddish-purple	foliage.
	Call for pricing and availability	
(OUSA Small specimen tree with good	<u>15-30' H x 15-30' W</u> seasonal interest. Creamy white flor	al braata in
	reddish fruit in late summer and red	
	/ery horizontal branching with age.	
	Call for pricing and availability	
kousa 'Milky Way'	<u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u>	
	ver bracts in late spring. Blue-green f fall. Large pink berries in early to mic	I-fall.
	#7	\$179.99
	15-20' H x 15-20' W flower bracts on a rounded small tree	e in June.
Burgundy fall foliage color and I		¢100.00
	#7 #10	\$199.99 \$279.99
	#10	ψ <i>L I 3.33</i>

kousa 'Summer Gold'	8-10' H x 6-8' W
	d leaves in spring, pink flashes on summer Creamy white flower bracts in early summer.
	Call for pricing and availability
kousa 'Wolf Eyes'	15-20' H x 15-20' W
Gorgeous variegated leaves are g	reen with creamy white, wavy margins.
	y summer. Leaves turn pink to red in the fall
	Call for pricing and availability
د 'Celestial Shadow'	15-20' H x 12-15' W
	and green variegated foliage with large white
	fall color. Sterile. Hardy, disease resistant.
	Call for pricing and availability
< 'Constellation'	15-20' H x 12-15' W
C. florida x C. kousa. Prolific crean	my white floral bracts in June. Hardy and
igorous upright grower with good	
	Call for pricing and availability
< 'Rosy Teacups'	15-20' H x 15-20' Ŵ
	arge, pink-red flower bracts in June. Bright
	ge-red fruit. Cold hardy, disease resistant.
	Call for pricing and availability
د 'Stellar Pink'	15-30' H x 15-30' Ŵ
C. florida x C. kousa. Good resista	ance to both anthracnose and borers.
Jniform, upright habit. Flower brac	cts open pale green turning quickly to soft
oink, commencing about 2-3 days	after typical C. florida bracts fade.
	#7 \$199.99
<u>k 'Venus'</u>	15-20' H x 15-20' W
	se creamy white flower bracts in late spring
	-purple in fall. Vigorous, disease resistant.
C	Call for pricing and availability
CRATAEGUS, HAWTHORN	IE Full Sur
crus-galli var. inermis 'Crusade	r' 12-15' H x 12-15' W
Nhite floral display in late spring, a	attractive silver bark, colorful fall foliage, and
showy fruit. Thornless native is dis	
	#7 \$249.99
DAVIDIA, DOVE TREE	Sun to Part Shade
nvolucrata 'Iseli Fastigiate'	20-25' H x 10-12' W
Extremely narrow upright branchin	ng habit. Two large white bracts appearing a
	ling a dove. Prefers moist, acidic soil.
	#15 \$599.99
FAGUS, BEECH	Sun to Part Shade
sylvatica 'Copper'	40-60' H x 30-40' W
	emerge copper green becoming deep purple
bronze in summer and copper-oral	
	Call for pricing & availability
sylvatica 'Dawyck' (aka 'Fastigia	
Rigidly narrow-columnar to cone-s	haped habit with lustrous dark green leaves
	and winter. Striking smooth, gray fluted bark
5 5	Call for pricing & availability
sylvatica 'Dawyck Purple'	30-50' H x 5-10' Ŵ
	spring that turns to deep purple in the
summer and coppery-bronze in au	
	Call for pricing & availability
sylvatica 'Pendula'	30-50' H x 30-50' Ŵ
	, pendulous branches. Lustrous green, oval
	n in fall. Striking smooth gray fluted bark.
Allow plenty of room for growth.	/
-	Call for pricing & availability
sylvatica 'Purple Fountain'	
	trong central leader. Leaves start out deep
	ne summer progresses. Slow to leaf out in th
spring. Smooth gray bark.	
pg. cinicouri giug buin.	Call for pricing & availability
Columnar, cascading shape with s purple fading to green-purple as th	trong central leader. Leaves start out o

sylvatica 'Purpurea Pendula' 5-12' H x 5-12' W Large shrub or small tree with deep purple foliage on arching branches.	GYMNOCLADUS, KENTUCKY COFFEETREE Full Su dioicus 60-80' H x 20-30' W
Smooth gray bark. Does NOT form a central leader unless trained. #7 \$249.99 autuation 'Bahapii' 40.60' H x 20.40' W	Irregular, open, tall native shade tree. Rough, scaly gray-brown bark. Large bipinnate leaves. Seeds from large pods once used to make a coffee-like
sylvatica 'Rohanii' 40-60' H x 30-40' W Smooth, gray barked trunk and stout branching accented by unique foliage	beverage. Call for pricing and availability
texture and color. Deeply rippled, dark red-purple leaves fade to dark green in summer and coppery-bronze in fall.	HALESIA, SILVERBELL Full-Part Su
Call for pricing and availability	carolina 'UConn Wedding Bells' 15-20' H x 15-20' W
sylvatica 'Tricolor' 20-30' H x 10-20' W	Smaller than the species and is superior because of its numerous white flowe
Attractive specimen tree with a dense, upright-oval habit and smooth gray bark. Unique green to purple leaves are variegated with cream and pink borders. Call for pricing & availability	which are larger than the species and open more fully #15 \$299.9
FRANKLINIA, FRANKLIN TREE Full Sun	HEPTACODIUM, SEVEN-SON FLOWER Part Su miconioides 'Temple of Bloom' 6-10' H x 6-10' W
alatamaha 50-70' H x 35-45' W This small specimen tree is valued for its showy, white, late summer flowers and striking yellow to orange to red fall color. Native but extinct in the wild.	Deeply veined leaves develop a long, twisting tip. Big clusters of fragrant whit flowers cover the tree in August, falling to reveal vivid red, fan-like bracts.
#3 99.99	Amazing light tan peeling bark in winter. #7 \$179.9
FRAXINUS, ASH Full Sun	KOELREUTERIA, GOLDEN RAIN TREE Full Su
pennsylvanica 'Patmore' 50-70' H x 35-45' W Seedless cultivar of the green ash. Very hardy and tolerates drought well. Tight,	paniculata 30-40' H x 30-40' W
uniform shape. Attractive shiny green leaves with yellow fall color. Call for pricing and availability	Dense, rounded spreading habit. Bright yellow flowers in mid-summer followe by interesting papery seed capsules. Compound foliage is green, then turns to a golden-orange color in the fall. Adaptable to poor soils. Call for pricing and availability
GINKGO, MAIDENHAIR TREE Full Sun	
biloba 30-50' H x 25-30' W Oldest living tree species. Pyramidal habit with short branches carrying bright	LABURNUM, GOLDEN CHAIN TREE Full Su
green fan-shaped leaves that turn an outstanding deep gold in the fall. Male (non-fruiting) selection. Urban tolerant. Call for pricing and availability	watereri 'Vosii' 15-30' H x 15-30' W Upright, oval tree with bright green, glossy trifoliate leaves. Fragrant, showy bright yellow blooms borne on 10" long pendulous wisteria-like racemes. Call for pricing and availability
biloba 'Autumn Gold' 40-50' H x 25-30' W Narrow selection in youth broadening to conical form with age. Bright green	
fan-shaped leaves turn deep gold in the fall.	LARIX, LARCH Full Su
Call for pricing and availability	decidua 70-80' H x 20-30' W
biloba 'Chi Chi' 4-5' H x 4-5' W Dwarf, dense, multi-stem fan-shaped habit. Slow growing. Smaller foliage. Beautiful golden yellow fall color.	Deciduous conifer with tall conical form. Bright green spring and summer foliage turns to showy yellow in fall. Flaky ridged bark provides winter interest Call for pricing and availability
Call for pricing and availability	decidua 'Horstmann's Recurved' 10-12' H x 6-8' W Wispy branches twist and curl to fantastic effect, especially in winter. Clusters
biloba 'Jade Butterflies' 12-15' H x 8-10' W Dwarf, vase-shaped tree with bright green leaves that turn golden yellow in fall.	of bright green needles erupt in spring and turn golden yellow for fall. #3 \$149.9
Fruitless. #6 \$249.99	decidua 'Pendula' 12-15' H x 6-8' W
biloba 'Princeton Sentry' 40-50' H x 20-30' W	Unusual small accent tree with a graceful weeping habit. Fine textured, needl like light green foliage in spring and summer turns an outstanding gold in fall.
Much narrower tapering habit than species as it matures. Brilliant yellow fall color. Excellent for streets, driveways and allées.	#3 \$149.9 #10 \$399.9
Call for pricing and availability biloba 'Saratoga' 20-30' H x 15-20' W	decidua 'Puli' Varies with Culture
Elegant variety with unique, elongated fan-shaped leaves. Emerald green	When staked, slender branches create a narrow silhouette that is more dense
foliage turns gold in the fall. #2 \$99.99	and lighter green than 'Pendula'. If unstaked, 'Puli' branches spread out slown along the ground and makes an effective ground-cover.
	#3 \$174.9
GLEDITSIA, HONEY LOCUSTFull Suntriacanthos f. inermis 'Imperial'25-35' H x 25-35' W	laricina 'Deborah Waxman' 3-4' H x 2-3' W An upright dwarf with ascending branches that exhibit light blue-green needle
Upright rounded habit with spreading branches. Bright green compound leaves provide light dappled shade. Yellow fall color. Gray-brown bark. Thornless and nearly seedless. Tolerates urban conditions and drought. Call for pricing and availability	Showy, rosy young cones appear in spring, and coppery gold in fall. #3 \$174.9
triacanthos f. inermis 'Shademaster' 30-50' H x 25-40' W	
Upright, uniformly rounded habit. Bright green compound leaves provide light dappled shade. Gray-brown bark. Yellow fall color. Thornless, few seed pods.	
Tolerates urban conditions and drought. Call for pricing and availability	

Call for pricing and availability

LIQUIDAMBAR, SWEET GUM		Full Sun
-	60-80' H x 40-60' W	
Each leaf has 5-7 pointed, star-shaped lol		vhen
bruised. Fall color is a brilliant mixture of		
	#7	
styraciflua 'Happidaze'	25-40' H x 15-25' W	
Pyramidal to oblong habit. Distinctive pain		pointy lobes
are glossy green in summer and turn brilli	ant shades of yellow, red	and purple
in autumn. Tolerant of poor soils. Fruitless		
	pricing and availability	
styraciflua 'Slender Silhouette'	25-40' H x 2-6' W	
Unique tree with tight columnar form and		
Resembles a deciduous version of Italian		I COIOľ.
Call IO	pricing and availability	
	Our to F	
LIRIODENDRON, TULIP TREE		Part Shade
tulipifera	<u>50-90' H x 25-40' W</u>	0
Fast-growing native shade tree. Pyramida greenish yellow with an orange center. Bro		
greenish yellow with an orange center. Bh	grit golden-yellow fall cold #5	". \$139.99
	π3	ψ100.00
Magnolia, Magnolia	Que to F	Part Shade
-	10-12' H x 8-10' W	all Shaue
<u>'Ann'</u> Compact, shrubby habit. Large reddish-pu		vriore
Compact, smubby habit. Large reduisn-pt	#17 #10 #15 #11 #16	\$189.99
<u>'Butterflies'</u>		
Big, broad tree that sports deep, canary-y		
	#7	\$189.99
'Genie'	10-13' H x 5-10' W	
Long spring-to-summer season of blooms		'n
midsummer! Cold hardy, disease resistant		
	#7	\$189.99
'Jane'	10-12' H x 8-10' W	
<u>'Jane'</u> Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower	rs with white interiors in la	
	rs with white interiors in la #3	\$79.99
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower	rs with white interiors in la #3 #7	\$79.99 \$189.99
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower	rs with white interiors in la #3 #7 8-12' H x 8-12' W	\$79.99 \$189.99
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower <u>'Susan'</u> Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi	rs with white interiors in la #3 #7 8-12' H x 8-12' W	\$79.99 \$189.99
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov	\$79.99 \$189.99 w-bronze
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower <u>'Susan'</u> Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color.	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5	\$79.99 \$189.99
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower <u>'Susan'</u> Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. <u>'Ultimate Yellow'</u>	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u>	\$79.99 \$189.99 w-bronze
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers.	\$79.99 \$189.99 w-bronze
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for	rs with white interiors in la #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability	\$79.99 \$189.99 w-bronze
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for stellata 'Centennial'	rs with white interiors in la. #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability 10-18' H x 8-15' W	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> naped flowers. Medium gree	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower <u>'Susan'</u> Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. <u>'Ultimate Yellow'</u> Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for <u>stellata 'Centennial'</u> Prolific bloomer with fragrant white star-sh on interesting multi-stemmed branching star-	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> naped flowers. Medium gree	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for stellata 'Centennial' Prolific bloomer with fragrant white star-sh on interesting multi-stemmed branching si Call for stellata 'Royal Star'	rs with white interiors in la #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability pricing and availability 10-18' H x 8-15' W	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99 een foliage e fall color.
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for stellata 'Centennial' Prolific bloomer with fragrant white star-sh on interesting multi-stemmed branching si Call for stellata 'Royal Star' Noted for its compact size and early spring	rs with white interiors in la #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability pricing and availability 10-18' H x 8-15' W	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99 een foliage e fall color.
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for stellata 'Centennial' Prolific bloomer with fragrant white star-sh on interesting multi-stemmed branching si Call for stellata 'Royal Star'	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> g bloom of star-shaped wh	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99 een foliage e fall color. hite flowers
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for stellata 'Centennial' Prolific bloomer with fragrant white star-sh on interesting multi-stemmed branching st Call for stellata 'Royal Star' Noted for its compact size and early spring with 12-18 narrow strap-like tepals.	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> g bloom of star-shaped wl #3	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99 een foliage e fall color.
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for stellata 'Centennial' Prolific bloomer with fragrant white star-sh on interesting multi-stemmed branching st Call for stellata 'Royal Star' Noted for its compact size and early spring with 12-18 narrow strap-like tepals. virginiana (Sweet Bay)	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> g bloom of star-shaped wl #3 15-20' H x 12-18' W	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99 een foliage e fall color. hite flowers \$69.99
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for stellata 'Centennial' Prolific bloomer with fragrant white star-sh on interesting multi-stemmed branching st Call for stellata 'Royal Star' Noted for its compact size and early spring with 12-18 narrow strap-like tepals. virginiana (Sweet Bay) Creamy flowers in late spring. Attractive g	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> g bloom of star-shaped wl #3 15-20' H x 12-18' W	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99 een foliage e fall color. hite flowers \$69.99
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for stellata 'Centennial' Prolific bloomer with fragrant white star-sh on interesting multi-stemmed branching st Call for stellata 'Royal Star' Noted for its compact size and early spring with 12-18 narrow strap-like tepals. virginiana (Sweet Bay) Creamy flowers in late spring. Attractive g yellow in fall. Fruit attracts birds.	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> Iowers in Iate spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> g bloom of star-shaped wl #3 <u>15-20' H x 12-18' W</u> Iossy green foliage turns I	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99 een foliage e fall color. hite flowers \$69.99
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for stellata 'Centennial' Prolific bloomer with fragrant white star-sh on interesting multi-stemmed branching st Call for stellata 'Royal Star' Noted for its compact size and early spring with 12-18 narrow strap-like tepals. Virginiana (Sweet Bay) Creamy flowers in late spring. Attractive g yellow in fall. Fruit attracts birds. Call for	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> g bloom of star-shaped wl #3 <u>15-20' H x 12-18' W</u> lossy green foliage turns I pricing and availability	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99 een foliage e fall color. hite flowers \$69.99
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for stellata 'Centennial' Prolific bloomer with fragrant white star-sh on interesting multi-stemmed branching st Call for stellata 'Royal Star' Noted for its compact size and early spring with 12-18 narrow strap-like tepals. virginiana (Sweet Bay) Creamy flowers in late spring. Attractive g yellow in fall. Fruit attracts birds. Call for virginiana 'Green Mile'	rs with white interiors in la #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> g bloom of star-shaped wl #3 <u>15-20' H x 12-18' W</u> lossy green foliage turns I pricing and availability <u>25-35' H x 10-15' W</u>	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99 een foliage e fall color. hite flowers \$69.99 bronzy
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for stellata 'Centennial' Prolific bloomer with fragrant white star-sh on interesting multi-stemmed branching st Call for stellata 'Royal Star' Noted for its compact size and early spring with 12-18 narrow strap-like tepals. Virginiana (Sweet Bay) Creamy flowers in late spring. Attractive g yellow in fall. Fruit attracts birds. Call for Virginiana 'Green Mile' Distinctive vertical tendency that works we	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> g bloom of star-shaped wl #3 <u>15-20' H x 12-18' W</u> lossy green foliage turns I pricing and availability <u>25-35' H x 10-15' W</u> ell as a single stem tree. T	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99 een foliage e fall color. hite flowers \$69.99 bronzy
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for stellata 'Centennial' Prolific bloomer with fragrant white star-sh on interesting multi-stemmed branching st Call for stellata 'Royal Star' Noted for its compact size and early spring with 12-18 narrow strap-like tepals. virginiana (Sweet Bay) Creamy flowers in late spring. Attractive g yellow in fall. Fruit attracts birds. Call for virginiana 'Green Mile'	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> g bloom of star-shaped wl #3 <u>15-20' H x 12-18' W</u> lossy green foliage turns I pricing and availability <u>25-35' H x 10-15' W</u> ell as a single stem tree. T	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99 <i>een foliage</i> <i>e fall color.</i> <i>hite flowers</i> \$69.99 <i>bronzy</i>
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for stellata 'Centennial' Prolific bloomer with fragrant white star-sh on interesting multi-stemmed branching st Call for stellata 'Royal Star' Noted for its compact size and early spring with 12-18 narrow strap-like tepals. Virginiana (Sweet Bay) Creamy flowers in late spring. Attractive g yellow in fall. Fruit attracts birds. Call for virginiana 'Green Mile' Distinctive vertical tendency that works we green, lustrous foliage is superior to the sp	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellou #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> g bloom of star-shaped wl #3 <u>15-20' H x 12-18' W</u> lossy green foliage turns I pricing and availability <u>25-35' H x 10-15' W</u> ell as a single stem tree. T pecies. #7	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99 een foliage e fall color. hite flowers \$69.99 bronzy
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for stellata 'Centennial' Prolific bloomer with fragrant white star-sh on interesting multi-stemmed branching st Call for stellata 'Royal Star' Noted for its compact size and early spring with 12-18 narrow strap-like tepals. Virginiana (Sweet Bay) Creamy flowers in late spring. Attractive g yellow in fall. Fruit attracts birds. Call for Virginiana 'Green Mile' Distinctive vertical tendency that works we green, lustrous foliage is superior to the sp Virginiana 'Moonglow'	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> g bloom of star-shaped wl #3 <u>15-20' H x 12-18' W</u> lossy green foliage turns I pricing and availability <u>25-35' H x 10-15' W</u> ell as a single stern tree. T pecies. #7 <u>15-35' H x 10-20' W</u>	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99 <i>een foliage</i> <i>e fall color.</i> <i>hite flowers</i> \$69.99 <i>bronzy</i> <i>the dark</i> \$189.99
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for stellata 'Centennial' Prolific bloomer with fragrant white star-sh on interesting multi-stemmed branching st Call for stellata 'Royal Star' Noted for its compact size and early spring with 12-18 narrow strap-like tepals. Virginiana (Sweet Bay) Creamy flowers in late spring. Attractive g yellow in fall. Fruit attracts birds. Call for virginiana 'Green Mile' Distinctive vertical tendency that works we green, lustrous foliage is superior to the sp	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> g bloom of star-shaped wl #3 <u>15-20' H x 12-18' W</u> lossy green foliage turns I pricing and availability <u>25-35' H x 10-15' W</u> ell as a single stern tree. T pecies. #7 <u>15-35' H x 10-20' W</u> leep green foliage. Massiv	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99 <i>een foliage</i> <i>e fall color.</i> <i>hite flowers</i> \$69.99 <i>bronzy</i> <i>the dark</i> \$189.99
Shrubby habit, large reddish-purple flower 'Susan' Compact shrubby habit, fragrant fuchsia fi fall color. 'Ultimate Yellow' Upright habit with large, buttery yellow flow Call for stellata 'Centennial' Prolific bloomer with fragrant white star-sh on interesting multi-stemmed branching st Call for stellata 'Royal Star' Noted for its compact size and early spring with 12-18 narrow strap-like tepals. Virginiana (Sweet Bay) Creamy flowers in late spring. Attractive g yellow in fall. Fruit attracts birds. Call for Virginiana 'Green Mile' Distinctive vertical tendency that works we green, lustrous foliage is superior to the sp Virginiana 'Moonglow' Vigorous and disease resistant with big, d	rs with white interiors in Ia #3 #7 <u>8-12' H x 8-12' W</u> lowers in late spring Yellov #5 <u>10-15' H x 10-15' W</u> wers. pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> pricing and availability <u>10-18' H x 8-15' W</u> g bloom of star-shaped wl #3 <u>15-20' H x 12-18' W</u> lossy green foliage turns I pricing and availability <u>25-35' H x 10-15' W</u> ell as a single stern tree. T pecies. #7 <u>15-35' H x 10-20' W</u> leep green foliage. Massiv	\$79.99 \$189.99 <i>w-bronze</i> \$79.99 <i>een foliage</i> <i>e fall color.</i> <i>hite flowers</i> \$69.99 <i>bronzy</i> <i>the dark</i> \$189.99

Multi-stemmed habit with beautiful two-toned flowers at an early age. The strap-like petals are similar to Star Magnolia. Call for pricing and availability MALUS, CRABAPPLE Full Sun 'Adams' 15-20' H x 15-20' W Broadly rounded form with prolific pink flowers in spring. Leaves emerge with red tint in spring, turning green in summer, then orange-red in fall. Small, glossy red fruits persist through winter. Call for pricing and availability 'Donald Wyman' 15-20' H x 17-22' W Rounded tree with cherry-red buds opening to white flowers. Persistent 1/2' red fruits. Glossy green leaves with gold fall color. Good disease resistance. Call for pricing and availability 'Gladiator' 10-20' H x 5-10' W Narrow, upright form with a profusion of rosy-pink flowers in spring. Glossy bronze-purple leaves through the seasons. Small red-purple fruit. Call for pricing and availability 'Lollipop' 8-10' H x 8-10' W Dwarf form with symmetrical, dense rounded habit. White flowers followed by small green leaves. Gold fall color and gold fruit persisting into winter. Call for pricing and availability 'Prairiefire' 15-20' H x 15-20' W Dense, rounded form. Pinkish-red buds open to deep pink-red flowers in spring. Abundant small, purple-red fruit in fall. Leaves are purple in spring, dark green with red-tinged veins in summer, and orange-bronze in autumn. Call for pricing and availability 15-25' H x 20-30' W 'Profusion' Rounded shape. Red buds open to hot-pink flowers. Leaves emerge red, turning bronzy-green then bronze. 1/2" red fruit persists into winter. Call for pricing and availability 'Purple Prince' 8-10' H x 12-15' W Bright coral-pink flowers cover this fast-growing, rounded tree in spring. Leaves emerge bright purple-bronze, turning green mid-summer then bronze in fall. 1/2" maroon fruit in fall last into winter. Call for pricing and availability 'Royal Raindrops' 15-20' H x 12-16' W Upright-spreading, disease-resistant variety with deeply lobed purple foliage. Magenta-pink single flowers in spring and small maroon-red fruit in late summer. Excellent orange-red fall color. Call for pricing and availability 'Ruby Tears' Weeping 8-10' H x 10-12' W Weeping branches loaded with red buds and pink blossoms in spring. Foliage emerges ruby-red, turning burgundy in summer and bright red in fall. Red fruit. Call for pricing and availability 15-20' H x 20-25' W 'Spring Snow' Dense, oval form. Large, slightly fragrant single white flowers cover tree in spring. Shiny green foliage. Does not produce fruit. Call for pricing and availability sargentii 6-8' H x 9-15' W Dense horizontally-branched form. Pink buds open to profuse fragrant white flowers. Dark green leaves turn yellow in autumn, small red fruit. Call for pricing and availability METASEQUOIA. DAWN REDWOOD Full Sun glyptostroboides 40-60' H x 15-25' W Fast-growing, fine-textured, pyramidal deciduous conifer with bright-green foliage turning a rich orange-brown in fall. Call for pricing and availability alyptostroboides 'Gold Rush' 30-40' H x 10-15' W Fast-growing, fine-textured, pyramidal deciduous conifer with golden-yellow foliage and rich orange-brown fall color.

10-18' H x 8-15' W

x loebneri "Leonard Messel'

	Cup to Dart Chada	
MORUS, MULBERRY	Sun to Part Shade	B
alba 'Chaparral' Dwarf with weeping foliage. Small yello bloom in spring. Fertilized flowers on fe	6-8' H x 8-12' W wish-green flowers in drooping catkins male trees are followed by sweet, edible	s, d
blackberry-like white or pink fruits in Ju		
, ,	#15 \$299.99	<u>v</u>
		F
NYSSA, BLACK GUM	Sun to Part Shade	C
sylvatica	30-50' H x 20-30' W	
	ractive to birds and wildlife. Spectacular	<u>×</u>
scarlet fall color.		
	#5 \$124.99	
sylvatica 'Red Splyndor'		<u>x</u>
	erb foliage that is dark green in summer	L
and a brilliant, fiery orange-red in fall.	#7 \$229.99	C
sylvatica 'Wildfire'	30-40' H x 15-20' W	
	foliage in spring and summer on a well	<u>x</u>
branched plant. Attractive mature foliag		U
fluorescent yellow to orange to scarlet	red to purple in fall.	is
Call f	or pricing and availability	
OSTRYA, HOPHORNBEAM	Sun to Part Shade	F
virginiana	25-40' H x 20-30' W	<u> </u>
Graceful, slow growing, native shade tr		
yellow fall color. Call f	or pricing and availability	10
		' <u>'</u>
OXYDENDRUM, SOURWOOD	Sun to Part Shade	A
arboreum	15-30' H x 10-15' W	b
Medium-sized upright oval native tree v		tł
yellow-orange to scarlet in fall. Long blo		
	or pricing and availability	
		<u>S</u>
PLATANUS, PLANE TREE	Sun to Part Shade	G
	<u>75-100' H x 75-100' W</u>	N
white inner bark. Notably large trunk siz	ates in irregular pieces to reveal creamy	
	#10 \$199.99	<u>s</u> L
x acerifolium 'Bloodgood'	40-50' H x 30-40' W	
	aht green foliage that turns vellow in fall.	
Attractive exfoliating bark peels off in pl	ht green foliage that turns yellow in fall. ates. Resistant to anthracnose.	
Attractive exfoliating bark peels off in pl Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor	ates. Resistant to anthracnose.	
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fo	ates. Resistant to anthracnose.	b
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call for <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation'</u>	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability 45-55' H x 25-35' W	F
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fe <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation''</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with stro	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage	F C
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fe <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation"</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with stro turns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease	F C V d
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fe <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation"</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with structurns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating resistance. Tolerates wind, heat, drough	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease ht, and poor soil conditions.	F C V d
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fe <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation"</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with structurns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating resistance. Tolerates wind, heat, drough	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease	F C V d
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fr <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation"</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with stro turns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating resistance. Tolerates wind, heat, drough Call fr	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability 45-55' H x 25-35' W ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease ht, and poor soil conditions. or pricing and availability	F C V d d
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call for <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation"</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with structurns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating resistance. Tolerates wind, heat, drough Call for PRUNUS, PLUM	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease ht, and poor soil conditions. or pricing and availability Full Sun	F C V d d C C
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fe <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation"</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with structurns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating resistance. Tolerates wind, heat, drough Call fe PRUNUS, PLUM cerasifera 'Krauter Vesuvius'	ates. Resistant to anthracrose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease ht, and poor soil conditions. or pricing and availability Full Sun <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u>	F C V d d <u>C</u> A
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fr <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation"</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with structurns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating resistance. Tolerates wind, heat, drough Call fr PRUNUS, PLUM cerasifera 'Krauter Vesuvius' Dark purple foliage with single pink flow	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease ht, and poor soil conditions. or pricing and availability Full Sun <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> vers in early spring. Similar to	F C V d d <u>C</u> A fc
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fr <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation''</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with stro turns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating resistance. Tolerates wind, heat, droug Call fr PRUNUS, PLUM <u>cerasifera 'Krauter Vesuvius'</u> Dark purple foliage with single pink flow 'Thundercloud' but is a little more uprigu	ates. Resistant to anthracrose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease ht, and poor soil conditions. or pricing and availability Full Sun <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u>	F C V d d <u>C</u> A fc
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fr <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation''</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with stro turns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating resistance. Tolerates wind, heat, droug Call fr PRUNUS, PLUM <u>cerasifera 'Krauter Vesuvius'</u> Dark purple foliage with single pink flow 'Thundercloud' but is a little more uprigu	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease ht, and poor soil conditions. or pricing and availability Full Sun <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> vers in early spring. Similar to ht and holds color better during summer.	F C V d d <u>C</u> A fc
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fr <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation''</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with stro turns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating resistance. Tolerates wind, heat, droug Call fr PRUNUS, PLUM <u>cerasifera 'Krauter Vesuvius'</u> Dark purple foliage with single pink flow 'Thundercloud' but is a little more uprigu Call fr <u>cerasifera 'Thundercloud'</u> Dense rounded tree with deep bronzy-p	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease ht, and poor soil conditions. or pricing and availability Full Sun <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> vers in early spring. Similar to ht and holds color better during summer. or pricing and availability <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> vers in early spring. Similar to ht and holds color better during summer. or pricing and availability <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> burple foliage. Profuse light pink flowers	F <u>C</u> V d d fc <i>Ie</i>
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fr <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation''</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with stro turns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating resistance. Tolerates wind, heat, droug Call fr PRUNUS, PLUM <u>cerasifera 'Krauter Vesuvius'</u> Dark purple foliage with single pink flow 'Thundercloud' but is a little more uprig Call fr	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease th, and poor soil conditions. or pricing and availability Full Sun <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> vers in early spring. Similar to th and holds color better during summer. or pricing and availability <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> vers in early spring. Similar to th and holds color better during summer. or pricing and availability <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> purple foliage. Profuse light pink flowers fay produce dime-sized purple-red fruit.	F C V d d fc Ie
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fr <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation"</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with strot turns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating resistance. Tolerates wind, heat, drouge Call fr PRUNUS, PLUM <u>cerasifera 'Krauter Vesuvius'</u> Dark purple foliage with single pink flow 'Thundercloud' but is a little more uprige Call fr <u>cerasifera 'Thundercloud'</u> Dense rounded tree with deep bronzy-p in early spring before leaves emerge. M	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease th, and poor soil conditions. or pricing and availability Full Sun <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> vers in early spring. Similar to ht and holds color better during summer. or pricing and availability <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> vers in early spring. Similar to ht and holds color better during summer. or pricing and availability <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> purple foliage. Profuse light pink flowers fay produce dime-sized purple-red fruit. #15 \$289.99	b F Q V d d d C A fc C C C C C C
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fr <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation''</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with stro turns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating resistance. Tolerates wind, heat, drouge Call fr PRUNUS, PLUM <u>cerasifera 'Krauter Vesuvius'</u> Dark purple foliage with single pink flow 'Thundercloud' but is a little more uprig Call fr <u>cerasifera 'Thundercloud'</u> Dense rounded tree with deep bronzy-p in early spring before leaves emerge. M PRUNUS, CHERRY	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease ht, and poor soil conditions. or pricing and availability Full Sun <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> vers in early spring. Similar to ht and holds color better during summer. or pricing and availability <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> vers in early spring. Similar to ht and holds color better during summer. or pricing and availability <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> burple foliage. Profuse light pink flowers flay produce dime-sized purple-red fruit. #15 \$289.99 Full Sun	F C V d d C C C C S
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fr <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation''</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with stro turns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating resistance. Tolerates wind, heat, drouge Call fr PRUNUS, PLUM <u>cerasifera 'Krauter Vesuvius'</u> Dark purple foliage with single pink flow 'Thundercloud' but is a little more uprig Call fr <u>cerasifera 'Thundercloud'</u> Dense rounded tree with deep bronzy-p in early spring before leaves emerge. M PRUNUS, CHERRY serrulata 'Kwanzan'	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease ht, and poor soil conditions. or pricing and availability Full Sun <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> rers in early spring. Similar to ht and holds color better during summer. or pricing and availability <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> purple foliage. Profuse light pink flowers flay produce dime-sized purple-red fruit. #15 \$289.99 Full Sun <u>25-30' H x 15-20' W</u>	F C V d d C C C C S
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fr <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation''</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with structurns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating resistance. Tolerates wind, heat, drough Call fr PRUNUS, PLUM cerasifera 'Krauter Vesuvius' Dark purple foliage with single pink flow 'Thundercloud' but is a little more uprigu Call fr cerasifera 'Thundercloud' Dense rounded tree with deep bronzy-p in early spring before leaves emerge. M PRUNUS, CHERRY serrulata 'Kwanzan' Upright to vase-shaped spreading form	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease it, and poor soil conditions. or pricing and availability Full Sun <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> vers in early spring. Similar to it and holds color better during summer. or pricing and availability <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> purple foliage. Profuse light pink flowers flay produce dime-sized purple-red fruit. #15 \$289.99 Full Sun <u>25-30' H x 15-20' W</u> with a profusion of deep pink, double	F C V d d C C C S S Ic
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fr <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation''</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with stro turns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating resistance. Tolerates wind, heat, drouge Call fr PRUNUS, PLUM <u>cerasifera 'Krauter Vesuvius'</u> Dark purple foliage with single pink flow 'Thundercloud' but is a little more uprig Call fr <u>cerasifera 'Thundercloud'</u> Dense rounded tree with deep bronzy-p in early spring before leaves emerge. M PRUNUS, CHERRY serrulata 'Kwanzan'	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease th, and poor soil conditions. or pricing and availability Full Sun <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> vers in early spring. Similar to th and holds color better during summer. or pricing and availability <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> purple foliage. Profuse light pink flowers fay produce dime-sized purple-red fruit. #15 \$289.99 Full Sun <u>25-30' H x 15-20' W</u> with a profusion of deep pink, double e turns to orange-red fall color.	g b P C V d d C A fc S S C S S C S S C
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fr <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation''</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with structurns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating resistance. Tolerates wind, heat, drough Call fr PRUNUS, PLUM cerasifera 'Krauter Vesuvius' Dark purple foliage with single pink flow 'Thundercloud' but is a little more uprigu Call fr cerasifera 'Thundercloud' Dense rounded tree with deep bronzy-p in early spring before leaves emerge. M PRUNUS, CHERRY serrulata 'Kwanzan' Upright to vase-shaped spreading form	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease it, and poor soil conditions. or pricing and availability Full Sun <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> vers in early spring. Similar to it and holds color better during summer. or pricing and availability <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> purple foliage. Profuse light pink flowers flay produce dime-sized purple-red fruit. #15 \$289.99 Full Sun <u>25-30' H x 15-20' W</u> with a profusion of deep pink, double	F C V d d C S C S C S C S C S C S S C S S C S S C S
Tolerates wind, heat, drought, and poor Call fr <u>x acerifolium 'Exclamation''</u> Fast-growing, large shade tree with structurns yellow in fall. Attractive exfoliating resistance. Tolerates wind, heat, drough Call fr PRUNUS, PLUM cerasifera 'Krauter Vesuvius' Dark purple foliage with single pink flow 'Thundercloud' but is a little more uprigu Call fr cerasifera 'Thundercloud' Dense rounded tree with deep bronzy-p in early spring before leaves emerge. M PRUNUS, CHERRY serrulata 'Kwanzan' Upright to vase-shaped spreading form	ates. Resistant to anthracnose. soil conditions. or pricing and availability <u>45-55' H x 25-35' W</u> ong central leader. Bright green foliage bark. Improved hardiness & disease th, and poor soil conditions. or pricing and availability Full Sun <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> vers in early spring. Similar to th and holds color better during summer. or pricing and availability <u>15-20' H x 15-20' W</u> purple foliage. Profuse light pink flowers fay produce dime-sized purple-red fruit. #15 \$289.99 Full Sun <u>25-30' H x 15-20' W</u> with a profusion of deep pink, double e turns to orange-red fall color.	F C V d d C C C S S C S S C S S C S S C S S C S

Disama in late fall after last dram C	<u>25-30' H x 15-30' W</u>	
Blooms in late fall after leaf drop. C spring. Semi-double pink flowers ca depending on weather.	an appear sporadically or in profu	ision
	all for pricing and availability	
virginiana 'Canada Red' (Choke	cherry) 20-30' H x 15-20' W	
Foliage emerges bright green turnir		ıgh fall.
Clusters of dainty white flowers in s		
	all for pricing and availability	
<u>x 'Okame'</u>	<u>20-25' H x 15-20' W</u>	
Upright habit. Finely textured dark g Long display of bright pink flowers f		
Long display of bright plink howers i	#7	\$189.99
<u>x yeodensis 'Akebono'</u>	25-30' H x 25-30' W	,
Large semi-double pink flowers in s	pring. Disease resistant. Yellow-	orange fall
color.		
	all for pricing and availability	
x yeodensis 'Yoshino'	<u>20-30' H x 20-30' W</u>	_ "
Upright spreading tree with single, I is glossy, bright green and turns to a		
is glossy, bright green and turns to	a beautiful yellow-orange to red i #15	\$289.99
	#10	ψ200.00
PRUNUS, WEEPING CHER	RY	Full Sun
'Pink Snow Showers'	15-20' H x 15-20' W	
Masses of double, blushing pink pe		old for a
long time. Attractive mint-green folia		
	#7	\$229.99
'Snowfountain'	8-15' H x 6-12' W	
Abundant white flowers in early spr		
branches eventually reaching to the		
the flowers, turn orange & yellow in	#7	\$249.99
	#15	\$339.99
subhirtella 'Double Pink'	10-20' H x 10-12' W	ψ000.00
Graceful, pendulous branches hang		na flowers
with by small black fruits in summer		
Ci	all for pricing and availability	
<u>subhirtella 'Pendula' (Higan)</u>	20-40' H x 15-25' W	
I analived tree with a very graceful		
Long-lived live with a very graceful	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree	e. Glossy
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree	e. Glossy er the
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring.	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cove	e. Glossy er the
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring.	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree	e. Glossy er the
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligt branches like snow in spring. Ci	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cove	er the
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cove all for pricing and availability	er the
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR <u>calleryana 'Aristocrat'</u>	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cove all for pricing and availability 25-40' H x 12-20' W	er the Full Sun
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cove all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> ant central trunk excellent for linin	Full Sun
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR <u>calleryana 'Aristocrat'</u> Vigorous and upright with a domina drives or as a specimen for smaller dark green leaves with a unique wa	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cove all for pricing and availability 25-40' H x 12-20' W ant central trunk excellent for linin spaces. Small white flowers follo avy edge; becomes reddish-purpl	Full Sun g streets o owed by
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR <u>calleryana 'Aristocrat'</u> Vigorous and upright with a domina drives or as a specimen for smaller dark green leaves with a unique wa	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cove all for pricing and availability 25-40' H x 12-20' W ant central trunk excellent for linin spaces. Small white flowers follo	Full Sun g streets o owed by
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR <u>calleryana 'Aristocrat'</u> Vigorous and upright with a domina drives or as a specimen for smaller dark green leaves with a unique wa Ca	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cover all for pricing and availability 25-40' H x 12-20' W ant central trunk excellent for linin spaces. Small white flowers follow avy edge; becomes reddish-purpl all for pricing and availability	Full Sun g streets o
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR <u>calleryana 'Aristocrat'</u> Vigorous and upright with a domina drives or as a specimen for smaller dark green leaves with a unique wa Ca calleryana 'Chanticleer'	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cover all for pricing and availability 25-40' H x 12-20' W int central trunk excellent for linin spaces. Small white flowers follo wy edge; becomes reddish-purpl all for pricing and availability 25-40' H x 12-20' W	Full Sun g streets o. wed by e in fall.
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR <u>calleryana 'Aristocrat'</u> Vigorous and upright with a domina drives or as a specimen for smaller dark green leaves with a unique wa Ca <u>calleryana 'Chanticleer'</u> Also called 'Cleveland Select'. Uprig	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cover all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> int central trunk excellent for linin spaces. Small white flowers follo wy edge; becomes reddish-purpl all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> ght, pyramidal form with glossy d	Full Sun g streets o. owed by e in fall. ark green
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR <u>calleryana 'Aristocrat'</u> Vigorous and upright with a domina drives or as a specimen for smaller dark green leaves with a unique wa Ca <u>calleryana 'Chanticleer'</u> Also called 'Cleveland Select'. Uprig foliage turning red-orange in fall. Pr	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cover all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> ant central trunk excellent for linin spaces. Small white flowers follo avy edge; becomes reddish-purpl all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> ght, pyramidal form with glossy d rofuse white blooms in spring with	Full Sun g streets o owed by e in fall. ark green
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR <u>calleryana 'Aristocrat'</u> Vigorous and upright with a domina drives or as a specimen for smaller dark green leaves with a unique wa Ca <u>calleryana 'Chanticleer'</u> Also called 'Cleveland Select'. Uprig foliage turning red-orange in fall. Pr leaves. Tolerant of urban conditions	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cover all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> ant central trunk excellent for linin spaces. Small white flowers follo avy edge; becomes reddish-purpl all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> ght, pyramidal form with glossy d rofuse white blooms in spring with	Full Sun g streets o owed by e in fall. ark green
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR <u>calleryana 'Aristocrat'</u> Vigorous and upright with a domina drives or as a specimen for smaller dark green leaves with a unique wa Ca <u>calleryana 'Chanticleer'</u> Also called 'Cleveland Select'. Uprig foliage turning red-orange in fall. Pr leaves. Tolerant of urban conditions Ca	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cover all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> ant central trunk excellent for linin spaces. Small white flowers follow all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> ght, pyramidal form with glossy d rofuse white blooms in spring with s, few pest problems. all for pricing and availability	Full Sun g streets o owed by e in fall. ark green n new
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR <u>calleryana 'Aristocrat'</u> Vigorous and upright with a domina drives or as a specimen for smaller dark green leaves with a unique wa Ca <u>calleryana 'Chanticleer'</u> Also called 'Cleveland Select'. Uprig foliage turning red-orange in fall. Pr leaves. Tolerant of urban conditions Ca QUERCUS, OAK	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cover all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> ant central trunk excellent for linin spaces. Small white flowers follo avy edge; becomes reddish-purpl all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> ght, pyramidal form with glossy d rofuse white blooms in spring with s, few pest problems. all for pricing and availability Sun to P	Full Sun g streets o owed by e in fall. ark green n new
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR <u>calleryana 'Aristocrat'</u> Vigorous and upright with a domina drives or as a specimen for smaller dark green leaves with a unique wa Ca <u>calleryana 'Chanticleer'</u> Also called 'Cleveland Select'. Uprig foliage turning red-orange in fall. Pr leaves. Tolerant of urban conditions Ca QUERCUS, OAK coccinea (Scarlet Oak)	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cover all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> int central trunk excellent for linin spaces. Small white flowers follo wy edge; becomes reddish-purpl all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> ght, pyramidal form with glossy d rofuse white blooms in spring with s, few pest problems. all for pricing and availability Sun to P 50-70' H x 40-50' W	Full Sun g streets o owed by e in fall. ark green n new
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR <u>calleryana 'Aristocrat'</u> Vigorous and upright with a domina drives or as a specimen for smaller dark green leaves with a unique wa Ca <u>calleryana 'Chanticleer'</u> Also called 'Cleveland Select'. Uprig foliage turning red-orange in fall. Pr leaves. Tolerant of urban conditions Ca QUERCUS, OAK <u>coccinea (Scarlet Oak)</u> Stately shade tree with rounded, op	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cover all for pricing and availability 25-40' H x 12-20' W int central trunk excellent for linin spaces. Small white flowers follow to edge; becomes reddish-purpl all for pricing and availability 25-40' H x 12-20' W ght, pyramidal form with glossy d rofuse white blooms in spring with s, few pest problems. all for pricing and availability Sun to P 50-70' H x 40-50' W pen habit. Deeply cut foliage with	Full Sun g streets o owed by e in fall. ark green n new
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR calleryana 'Aristocrat' Vigorous and upright with a domina drives or as a specimen for smaller dark green leaves with a unique wa Ca calleryana 'Chanticleer' Also called 'Cleveland Select'. Uprig foliage turning red-orange in fall. Pr leaves. Tolerant of urban conditions Ca QUERCUS, OAK coccinea (Scarlet Oak) Stately shade tree with rounded, op lobes is glossy green in summer tur	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cover all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> ant central trunk excellent for linin is spaces. Small white flowers follo and for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> ght, pyramidal form with glossy d rofuse white blooms in spring with s, few pest problems. all for pricing and availability <u>Sun to P</u> <u>50-70' H x 40-50' W</u> ben habit. Deeply cut foliage with rning to scarlet in fall.	Full Sun g streets o owed by e in fall. ark green n new art Shade
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR <u>calleryana 'Aristocrat'</u> Vigorous and upright with a domina drives or as a specimen for smaller dark green leaves with a unique wa Ca <u>calleryana 'Chanticleer'</u> Also called 'Cleveland Select'. Uprig foliage turning red-orange in fall. Pr leaves. Tolerant of urban conditions Ca QUERCUS, OAK <u>coccinea (Scarlet Oak)</u> Stately shade tree with rounded, op lobes is glossy green in summer tur	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cover all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> ant central trunk excellent for linin r spaces. Small white flowers follo all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> ght, pyramidal form with glossy d rofuse white blooms in spring with s, few pest problems. all for pricing and availability <u>Sun to P</u> <u>50-70' H x 40-50' W</u> pen habit. Deeply cut foliage with rning to scarlet in fall. all for pricing and availability	Full Sun g streets o owed by e in fall. ark green n new
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR <u>calleryana 'Aristocrat'</u> Vigorous and upright with a domina drives or as a specimen for smaller dark green leaves with a unique wa Ca <u>calleryana 'Chanticleer'</u> Also called 'Cleveland Select'. Uprig foliage turning red-orange in fall. Pri leaves. Tolerant of urban conditions Ca QUERCUS, OAK <u>coccinea (Scarlet Oak)</u> Stately shade tree with rounded, op lobes is glossy green in summer tur Ca palustris (Pin Oak)	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cover all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> ant central trunk excellent for linin r spaces. Small white flowers follo any edge; becomes reddish-purpl all for pricing and availability <u>25-40' H x 12-20' W</u> ght, pyramidal form with glossy d rofuse white blooms in spring with s, few pest problems. all for pricing and availability <u>Sun to P</u> <u>50-70' H x 40-50' W</u> pen habit. Deeply cut foliage with ming to scarlet in fall. all for pricing and availability <u>40-60' H x 30-40' W</u>	Full Sun g streets o owed by e in fall. ark green h new art Shade pointed
green leaves turn yellow in fall. Ligh branches like snow in spring. Ca PYRUS, PEAR <u>calleryana 'Aristocrat'</u> Vigorous and upright with a domina drives or as a specimen for smaller dark green leaves with a unique wa Ca <u>calleryana 'Chanticleer'</u> Also called 'Cleveland Select'. Uprig foliage turning red-orange in fall. Pr leaves. Tolerant of urban conditions Ca QUERCUS, OAK <u>coccinea (Scarlet Oak)</u> Stately shade tree with rounded, op lobes is glossy green in summer tur	habit. Fast-growing, full-size tree ht pink, almost white flowers cover all for pricing and availability 25-40' H x 12-20' W ant central trunk excellent for linin r spaces. Small white flowers follo and edge; becomes reddish-purpl all for pricing and availability 25-40' H x 12-20' W ght, pyramidal form with glossy d rofuse white blooms in spring with s, few pest problems. all for pricing and availability Sun to P 50-70' H x 40-50' W pen habit. Deeply cut foliage with rming to scarlet in fall. all for pricing and availability 40-60' H x 30-40' W lar pyramidal form with pendulou.	Full Sun g streets or owed by e in fall. ark green h new art Shade pointed s lower

rubra (Red Oak) 50-70' H x 40-50' Massive, fast-growing native. Rounded crown becomes irregula.	W r with age.	NEEDLE EVER
Large lobed green leaves turn deep red in fall. Deep fissured bro	own-black bark.	
Call for pricing and availabil		ABIES, FIR
x warei 'Regal Prince' 40-50' H x 20-30'		balsamea Large tree with stiff pyra
Columnar to narrow-oval cultivar. Glossy, leathery, dark green fo obtuse lobes. Yellow-brown fall color. Cross between Swamp Wi Columnar English Oak. Call for pricing and availabil	hite Oak and	dark purple cones (even
	.,	concolor (White Fir)
STEWARTIA, STEWARTIA koreana 15-30' H x 20-25'	Full Sun W	Large, conical form with purple when young, ripe
Medium sized tree with a narrow, pyramidal habit. Flowers open		
species. Bark on the trunk and branches flakes, giving it a look o		fraseri
marked snakeskin. Exceptionally bright fall colors.	.,	Pyramidal habit. Popular undersides give a blue lo
Call for pricing and availabil pseudocamellia 20-40' H x 15-20'		
pseudocamellia 20-40' H x 15-20' Beautiful single or multi-stem specimen. White camellia-like flow		koreana
June/July, fall color ranging from yellow to scarlet and flaking gra		Small, slow-growing, cor
orange bark for winter interest. Upright pyramidal vase shaped h Call for pricing and availabil	habit.	purple before turning br
	,	koreana 'Horstmann's
STYRAX, SNOWBELL Sun t	to Part Shade	Similar to the species ex
japonicus 15-25' H x 10-20'		silver-white undersides f
Slow growing, upright rounded habit. White bell-shaped pendulo		veitchii 'Heddergott'
clusters in June. Grayish-brown drupes persist into fall. Green le		A dwarf, low growing, rol
to yellow in fall, occasionally with tones of red. Hardy and pest-fi Call for pricing and availabil		glossy green needles wi
japonicus 'Evening Light' 8-12' H x 6-8'		
Glossy purple foliage with white, fragrant, pendulous flowers in l		
Call for pricing and availabil		CEDRUS, CEDAR
		atlantica 'Fastigiata' Excellent specimen. Blue
SYRINGA, LILAC	Full Sun	becoming gray-black and
reticulata 'China Snow' ('Morton') 15-20' H x 15-20'	\\/	
		form better in maturity th
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this ornal	mental tree in	form better in maturity th
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thro	mental tree in ough winter.	form better in maturity th atlantica 'Glauca'
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna. June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thre #	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99	form better in maturity th atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. Fro
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thro # reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large	form better in maturity th <u>atlantica 'Glauca'</u> Excellent specimen. Fro becoming gray-black and
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna. June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thro # reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark.	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large	form better in maturity th atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. Fro
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna. June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thro # reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark.	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large	form better in maturity th atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. Fro becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading atlantica 'Glauca Penc
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thre <u>reticulata 'Ivory Silk'</u> 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. #2	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large 20 \$269.99	form better in maturity th atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. Fro becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading atlantica 'Glauca Penc Easily trained weeping fo
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thro <u>#</u> reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. # TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large 20 \$269.99 Full Sun	form better in maturity th atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. Fro becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading atlantica 'Glauca Penc
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thro # reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. # TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS distichum 'Peve Minret' 6-8' H x 4-5'	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 <u>W</u> fragrant large 20 \$269.99 Full Sun W	form better in maturity th atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. Fro becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading atlantica 'Glauca Penc Easily trained weeping fo
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna. June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thro # reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. # TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS distichum 'Peve Minret' 6-8' H x 4-5' Dwarf deciduous conifer with compact, pyramidal shape. Lush, s	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large 20 \$269.99 Full Sun W soft-green fern	form better in maturity th atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. Fro becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading atlantica 'Glauca Penc Easily trained weeping fo
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this ornal June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thre # reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. # TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS 6-8' H x 4-5' Dwarf deciduous conifer with compact, pyramidal shape. Lush, s like foliage turns yellows and orange before dropping in the fall.	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large 20 \$269.99 Full Sun W soft-green fern	form better in maturity th atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. Fro becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading atlantica 'Glauca Penc Easily trained weeping fo
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this ornal June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest three # reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. # TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS distichum 'Peve Minret' 6-8' H x 4-5' Dwarf deciduous conifer with compact, pyramidal shape. Lush, stike foliage turns yellows and orange before dropping in the fall.	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large 20 \$269.99 Full Sun W soft-green fern Slow grower. #3 \$179.99	form better in maturity th atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. Fro becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading atlantica 'Glauca Penc Easily trained weeping fo when young becoming for atlantica 'Green Wave Naturally sculpted featur
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thre # reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. # TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS distichum 'Peve Minret' 6-8' H x 4-5' Dwarf deciduous conifer with compact, pyramidal shape. Lush, si like foliage turns yellows and orange before dropping in the fall. # TILIA, LINDEN Sun t	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large 20 \$269.99 Full Sun W soft-green fem Slow grower. #3 \$179.99	form better in maturity th atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. Fro becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading. atlantica 'Glauca Penc Easily trained weeping fo when young becoming for atlantica 'Green Wave
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thre # reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. # TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS distichum 'Peve Minret' 6-8' H x 4-5' Dwarf deciduous conifer with compact, pyramidal shape. Lush, si like foliage turns yellows and orange before dropping in the fall. # TILIA, LINDEN Sun ti tomentosa 'Sterling Silver'	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large 20 \$269.99 Full Sun W soft-green fern Slow grower. #3 \$179.99 to Part Shade W	form better in maturity th atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. Fro becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading. atlantica 'Glauca Penc Easily trained weeping fo when young becoming fo atlantica 'Green Wave Naturally sculpted featur planes of foliage. Very st
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thre # reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. # TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS distichum 'Peve Minret' 6-8' H x 4-5' Dwarf deciduous conifer with compact, pyramidal shape. Lush, s like foliage turns yellows and orange before dropping in the fall. # TILIA, LINDEN Sun t tomentosa 'Sterling Silver' 40-60' H x 30-40' Broadly pyramidal tree tolerant of drought and urban conditions.	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large 20 \$269.99 Full Sun W soft-green fern Slow grower. #3 \$179.99 to Part Shade W Glossy leaves	form better in maturity th atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. From becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading. atlantica 'Glauca Pence Easily trained weeping for when young becoming for atlantica 'Green Wave Naturally sculpted featur planes of foliage. Very st atlantica 'Horstmann'
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thre # reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. # TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS distichum 'Peve Minret' 6-8' H x 4-5' Dwarf deciduous conifer with compact, pyramidal shape. Lush, s like foliage turns yellows and orange before dropping in the fall. # TILIA, LINDEN Sun t tomentosa 'Sterling Silver' 40-60' H x 30-40' Broadly pyramidal tree tolerant of drought and urban conditions.	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large 20 \$269.99 Full Sun W soft-green fern Slow grower. #3 \$179.99 to Part Shade W Glossy leaves ummer blooms.	form better in maturity th atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. Fro becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading. atlantica 'Glauca Penc Easily trained weeping fo when young becoming for atlantica 'Green Wave Naturally sculpted featur planes of foliage. Very st
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this ornal June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest three # reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. # TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large 20 \$269.99 Full Sun W soft-green fern Slow grower. #3 \$179.99 to Part Shade W Glossy leaves ummer blooms.	form better in maturity th atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. From becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading. atlantica 'Glauca Pence Easily trained weeping for when young becoming for atlantica 'Green Wave Naturally sculpted featur planes of foliage. Very st atlantica 'Horstmann' Short, silver-blue needle sized tree stand out in the
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest three # reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. # TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS distichum 'Peve Minret' 6-8' H x 4-5' Dwarf deciduous conifer with compact, pyramidal shape. Lush, stike foliage turns yellows and orange before dropping in the fall. TILIA, LINDEN Sun to tomentosa 'Sterling Silver' Broadly pyramidal tree tolerant of drought and urban conditions. dark green above and silver-white underneath. Fragrant early su Call for pricing and availabil ULMUS, ELM	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large 20 \$269.99 Full Sun W soft-green ferm Slow grower. #3 \$179.99 to Part Shade W Glossy leaves immer blooms. ity Full Sun	form better in maturity the atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. From becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading. atlantica 'Glauca Penc Easily trained weeping for when young becoming for atlantica 'Green Wave Naturally sculpted featur planes of foliage. Very st atlantica 'Horstmann' Short, silver-blue needle sized tree stand out in the CEPHALOTAXUS, F
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest three # reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. # TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large 20 \$269.99 Full Sun W soft-green ferm Slow grower. #3 \$179.99 to Part Shade W Glossy leaves immer blooms. ity Full Sun W	form better in maturity the atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. From becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading. atlantica 'Glauca Pence Easily trained weeping for when young becoming for atlantica 'Green Wave Naturally sculpted featur planes of foliage. Very st atlantica 'Horstmann' Short, silver-blue needle sized tree stand out in the CEPHALOTAXUS, F harringtonia 'Fastigiata
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest three # reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. # TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large 20 \$269.99 Full Sun W soft-green fem Slow grower. #3 \$179.99 to Part Shade W Glossy leaves ummer blooms. ity Full Sun W h a uniform,	form better in maturity the atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. From becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading. atlantica 'Glauca Penc Easily trained weeping for when young becoming for atlantica 'Green Wave Naturally sculpted featur planes of foliage. Very st atlantica 'Horstmann' Short, silver-blue needle sized tree stand out in the CEPHALOTAXUS, F
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this ornal June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thm freticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. # TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS distichum 'Peve Minret' 6-8' H x 4-5' Dwarf deciduous conifer with compact, pyramidal shape. Lush, selike foliage turns yellows and orange before dropping in the fall. # TILIA, LINDEN Sun to tomentosa 'Sterling Silver' 40-60' H x 30-40' Broadly pyramidal tree tolerant of drought and urban conditions. dark green above and silver-white underneath. Fragrant early su Call for pricing and availabil ULMUS, ELM 50-70' H x 30-50' Moderate resistance to Dutch elm disease. Vigorous grower with vase-shaped head. Bright yellow foliage in autumn. Call for pricing and availabil	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large 20 \$269.99 Full Sun W soft-green fern Slow grower. #3 \$179.99 to Part Shade W Glossy leaves ummer blooms. ity Full Sun W h a uniform, ity	form better in maturity the atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. From becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading. atlantica 'Glauca Pence Easily trained weeping for when young becoming for atlantica 'Green Wave Naturally sculpted featur planes of foliage. Very st atlantica 'Horstmann' Short, silver-blue needle sized tree stand out in the CEPHALOTAXUS, F harringtonia 'Fastigiata Upright, columnar form v
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thm reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. # TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS distichum 'Peve Minret' 6-8' H x 4-5' Dwarf deciduous conifer with compact, pyramidal shape. Lush, s like foliage turns yellows and orange before dropping in the fall. TILIA, LINDEN Sun t tomentosa 'Sterling Silver' 40-60' H x 30-40' Broadly pyramidal tree tolerant of drought and urban conditions. dark green above and silver-white underneath. Fragrant early su Call for pricing and availabil ULMUS, ELM Americana 'Princeton' 50-70' H x 30-50' Moderate resistance to Dutch elm disease. Vigorous grower with vase-shaped head. Bright yellow foliage in autumn. Call for pricing and availabil ZELKOVA, JAPANESE ELM	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large 20 \$269.99 Full Sun W soft-green fern Slow grower. #3 \$179.99 to Part Shade W Glossy leaves immer blooms. ity Full Sun W h a uniform, ity Full Sun	form better in maturity the atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. From becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading. atlantica 'Glauca Pence Easily trained weeping for when young becoming for atlantica 'Green Wave Naturally sculpted featur planes of foliage. Very st atlantica 'Horstmann' Short, silver-blue needle sized tree stand out in the CEPHALOTAXUS, F harringtonia 'Fastigiata Upright, columnar form v
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thm reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. # TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS distichum 'Peve Minret' 6-8' H x 4-5' Dwarf deciduous conifer with compact, pyramidal shape. Lush, stike foliage turns yellows and orange before dropping in the fall. TILIA, LINDEN Sunt tomentosa 'Sterling Silver' Broadly pyramidal tree tolerant of drought and urban conditions. dark green above and silver-white underneath. Fragrant early stic Call for pricing and availabil ULMUS, ELM So-70' H x 30-50' Moderate resistance to Dutch elm disease. Vigorous grower with vase-shaped head. Bright yellow foliage in autumn. Call for pricing and availabil ZELKOVA, JAPANESE ELM serrata 'Green Vase' 40-45' H x 20-30'	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large 20 \$269.99 Full Sun W soft-green fern Slow grower. #3 \$179.99 to Part Shade W Glossy leaves immer blooms. ity Full Sun W h a uniform, ity Full Sun W	form better in maturity the atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. From becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading, atlantica 'Glauca Pence Easily trained weeping for when young becoming for atlantica 'Green Wave Naturally sculpted featur planes of foliage. Very ste atlantica 'Horstmann' Short, silver-blue needle sized tree stand out in the CEPHALOTAXUS, F harringtonia 'Fastigiata Upright, columnar form v resistant and tolerated su harringtonia 'Prostrata Graceful spreading form.
Large clusters of creamy white flowers burst forth from this orna June. Peeling orange to amber bark offers color and interest thm reticulata 'Ivory Silk' 20-25' H x 15-20' Compact upright oval tree blooming in early summer with lightly panicles of creamy white flowers. Attractive red-brown bark. # TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS distichum 'Peve Minret' 6-8' H x 4-5' Dwarf deciduous conifer with compact, pyramidal shape. Lush, s like foliage turns yellows and orange before dropping in the fall. TILIA, LINDEN Sun t tomentosa 'Sterling Silver' 40-60' H x 30-40' Broadly pyramidal tree tolerant of drought and urban conditions. dark green above and silver-white underneath. Fragrant early su Call for pricing and availabil ULMUS, ELM Americana 'Princeton' 50-70' H x 30-50' Moderate resistance to Dutch elm disease. Vigorous grower with vase-shaped head. Bright yellow foliage in autumn. Call for pricing and availabil ZELKOVA, JAPANESE ELM	mental tree in ough winter. 15 \$299.99 W fragrant large 20 \$269.99 Full Sun W soft-green ferm Slow grower. #3 \$179.99 to Part Shade W Glossy leaves immer blooms. ity Full Sun W h a uniform, ity Full Sun W con, fine textured ban conditions.	form better in maturity the atlantica 'Glauca' Excellent specimen. From becoming gray-black and massive wide-spreading. atlantica 'Glauca Pence Easily trained weeping for when young becoming for atlantica 'Green Wave Naturally sculpted featur planes of foliage. Very ste atlantica 'Horstmann' Short, silver-blue needle sized tree stand out in the CEPHALOTAXUS, F harringtonia 'Fastigiata Upright, columnar form v resistant and tolerated si

RGREENS

	Currente D	ant Oh a da
ABIES, FIR		art Shade
balsamea Large tree with stiff pyramidal habit.	60-80' H x 15-20' W	odlos and
dark purple cones (even when youn		cules allu
	Ill for pricing and availability	
concolor (White Fir)	50-60' H x 15-20' W	
Large, conical form with bluish gree	n needles. Upright cones pale gr	een with
purple when young, ripening to pale		
	Ill for pricing and availability	
fraseri	<u>30-50' H x 20-25' W</u>	
Pyramidal habit. Popular Christmas		
undersides give a blue look. Branch	all for pricing and availability	wiin age.
koreana	15-20' H x 6-8' W	
Small, slow-growing, compact habit.		stems are
purple before turning brown. Green		
	Il for pricing and availability	
koreana 'Horstmann's Silberlock	e' 15-20' H x 6-8' W	
Similar to the species except that ne		how off
silver-white undersides for a striking		****
	3-4' B&B	\$289.99
veitchii 'Heddergott'	<u>3-4' H x 5-6' W</u>	
A dwarf, low growing, rounded, spre glossy green needles with brilliant b		on. The
glossy green needles with brilliant b	#3	\$169.99
	10	φ100.00
CEDRUS, CEDAR		Full Sun
atlantica 'Fastigiata'	40-50' H x 30-40' W	i un ouri
Excellent specimen. Blue-green nee		una
becoming gray-black and furrowed		
form better in maturity than the spec	cies.	
	Il for pricing and availability	
atlantica 'Glauca'	<u>40-50' H x 30-40' W</u>	
Excellent specimen. Frosty-blue nee		
becoming gray-black and furrowed. massive wide-spreading, flat-topped		coming a
macono mac oproading, nat toppod	#5	\$179.99
atlantica 'Glauca Pendula'	3-12' H x 3-12' W	••••••
Easily trained weeping form. Bright		/ bark
when young becoming furrowed gra	y-black with age. Smaller than 'C	
	#2 Serpentine	\$99.99
	4-5' B&B	\$399.99
atlantica 'Green Wave'	5-6' #10	\$529.99
Naturally sculpted features. Spreadi	3-4' H x 6-8' W	\$529.99
nlawaa offallowa Many aturaly brand	3-4' H x 6-8' W ing form. Tiered branching create	\$529.99 es open flat
planes of foliage. Very sturdy branch	3-4' H x 6-8' W ng form. Tiered branching create hes make it a durable plant in the	\$529.99 es open flat e garden.
	<u>3-4' H x 6-8' W</u> ng form. Tiered branching create hes make it a durable plant in the #6	\$529.99 es open flat
atlantica 'Horstmann'	3-4' H x 6-8' W ng form. Tiered branching create hes make it a durable plant in the #6 10-12' H x 6-8' W	\$529.99 es open flat garden. \$299.99
	3-4' H x 6-8' W ng form. Tiered branching create hes make it a durable plant in the #6 10-12' H x 6-8' W rregular branching make this inte	\$529.99 es open flat garden. \$299.99 ermediate
atlantica 'Horstmann' Short, silver-blue needles and stiff, i	3-4' H x 6-8' W ng form. Tiered branching create hes make it a durable plant in the #6 10-12' H x 6-8' W rregular branching make this inte	\$529.99 es open flat garden. \$299.99 ermediate
atlantica 'Horstmann' Short, silver-blue needles and stiff, i	3-4' H x 6-8' W ng form. Tiered branching create hes make it a durable plant in the #6 10-12' H x 6-8' W rregular branching make this inte Drought tolerant when establishe	\$529.99 so open flat garden. \$299.99 ermediate d.
atlantica 'Horstmann' Short, silver-blue needles and stiff, i	3-4' H x 6-8' W ing form. Tiered branching create hes make it a durable plant in the #6 10-12' H x 6-8' W rregular branching make this inte Drought tolerant when establishe 4-5' B&B/CT	\$529.99 so open flat garden. \$299.99 ermediate d.
atlantica 'Horstmann' Short, silver-blue needles and stiff, i sized tree stand out in the garden. E CEPHALOTAXUS, PLUM YE harringtonia 'Fastigiata'	3-4' H x 6-8' W ing form. Tiered branching create thes make it a durable plant in the #6 <u>10-12' H x 6-8' W</u> rregular branching make this inte Drought tolerant when establishe 4-5' B&B/CT W Sun to Pa <u>8-10' H x 3-5' W</u>	\$529.99 es open flat garden. \$299.99 ermediate d. \$349.99 art Shade
atlantica 'Horstmann' Short, silver-blue needles and stiff, i sized tree stand out in the garden. D CEPHALOTAXUS, PLUM YE harringtonia 'Fastigiata' Upright, columnar form with foliage	3-4' H x 6-8' W ing form. Tiered branching create thes make it a durable plant in the #6 <u>10-12' H x 6-8' W</u> rregular branching make this inte Drought tolerant when establishe 4-5' B&B/CT W Sun to Pa <u>8-10' H x 3-5' W</u>	\$529.99 es open flat garden. \$299.99 ermediate d. \$349.99 art Shade
atlantica 'Horstmann' Short, silver-blue needles and stiff, i sized tree stand out in the garden. E CEPHALOTAXUS, PLUM YE harringtonia 'Fastigiata'	3-4' H x 6-8' W Ing form. Tiered branching create thes make it a durable plant in the #6 <u>10-12' H x 6-8' W</u> Intergular branching make this inter Drought tolerant when establishe 4-5' B&B/CT W Sun to Pa <u>8-10' H x 3-5' W</u> resembling a true yew. Shade to	\$529.99 es open flat garden. \$299.99 ermediate d. \$349.99 art Shade lerant, deer
atlantica 'Horstmann' Short, silver-blue needles and stiff, i sized tree stand out in the garden. D CEPHALOTAXUS, PLUM YE harringtonia 'Fastigiata' Upright, columnar form with foliage	3-4' H x 6-8' W Ing form. Tiered branching create thes make it a durable plant in the #6 10-12' H x 6-8' W Irregular branching make this inte Drought tolerant when establishe 4-5' B&B/CT W Sun to Pa <u>8-10' H x 3-5' W</u> resembling a true yew. Shade to #3	\$529.99 es open flat garden. \$299.99 ermediate d. \$349.99 art Shade lerant, deer \$99.99
atlantica 'Horstmann' Short, silver-blue needles and stiff, i sized tree stand out in the garden. D CEPHALOTAXUS, PLUM YE harringtonia 'Fastigiata' Upright, columnar form with foliage resistant and tolerated shearing.	3-4' H x 6-8' W Ing form. Tiered branching create thes make it a durable plant in the #6 10-12' H x 6-8' W Tregular branching make this inte Drought tolerant when establishe 4-5' B&B/CT W Sun to Pi <u>8-10' H x 3-5' W</u> resembling a true yew. Shade to #3 #6	\$529.99 es open flat garden. \$299.99 ermediate d. \$349.99 art Shade lerant, deer
atlantica 'Horstmann' Short, silver-blue needles and stiff, i sized tree stand out in the garden. D CEPHALOTAXUS, PLUM YE harringtonia 'Fastigiata' Upright, columnar form with foliage	3-4' H x 6-8' W Ing form. Tiered branching create thes make it a durable plant in the #6 10-12' H x 6-8' W Interregular branching make this inter Drought tolerant when establishe 4-5' B&B/CT W Sun to Pri 8-10' H x 3-5' W resembling a true yew. Shade to #3 #6 2-3' H x 3-4' W	\$529.99 es open flat garden. \$299.99 ermediate d. \$349.99 art Shade lerant, deer \$99.99 \$199.99

n. Dark green, glossy needles with lime green new and shade tolerant.

CHAMAECYPARIS, PORT ORFORD CEDAR	Full Sun
lawsoniana 'Pinpoint Blue' 15-20' H X 5-6' W	
Upright growth, similar to Arborvitae spp. yet with blue glaucous folia	
#3	\$74.99
lawsoniana 'Wissel's Saguaro' 8-10' H X 3-4' W	
An interesting and unique specimen with blue-green foliage on bran	ches that
arch out, reminiscent of the shape of a saguaro cactus.	
#1	\$39.99
π1	ψ00.00
CHAMAECYPARIS, ALASKAN CEDAR Sun to P	art Shade
nootkanensis 'Glauca Pendula' 25-35' H x 8-15' W	
Tall, weeping, pyramidal form . Main leader is straight up and all terr	ninal
branches bow out and down. Nice blue-green color.	ini idi
#2	\$69.99
	ψ03.33
nootkanensis 'Green Arrow' 10-15' H X 2-4' W	
Very narrow, weeping columnar habit . Blue-green foliage hangs from	
branches held closely against the trunk, especially as they mature.	Great for
small gardens or tight spaces.	
Call for pricing and availability	
nootkanensis 'Pendula' 25-35' H x 8-15' W	
Tall, weeping, pyramidal form. Main leader is straight up and all term	ninal
branches bow out and down. Nice forest green color.	
Call for pricing and availability	
CHAMAECYPARIS, HINOKI CYPRESS Sun to P	art Shade
obtusa 'Aurea' 40-50' H x 12-18' W	
A spreading pyramidal evergreen with drooping, frond-like dark gree	hand and
foliage. Slow growing.	fil allu yolu
Call for pricing and availability	
obtusa 'Aurea Nana' 3-4' H x 2-3' W	
Extremely compact layering form, very dense and slow, great plant f	for bonsai
or a rock garden, rich golden-tipped evergreen foliage.	
or a rock garden, rich golden-tipped evergreen foliage. #2	\$49.99
#2	\$49.99
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W	
#2 <u>obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W</u> <i>Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bo</i>	oth juvenile
#2 <u>obtusa 'Chirimen'</u> 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bo and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural acce	oth juvenile ent where
#2 <u>obtusa 'Chirimen'</u> 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with be and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural acce the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain	oth juvenile ent where nage.
#2 <u>obtusa 'Chirimen'</u> 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bo and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural acce the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1	oth juvenile ent where
#2 <u>obtusa 'Chirimen'</u> <i>Gluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bo and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural acce the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 <u>obtusa 'Compacta'</u> 15-20' H x 10-15' W</i>	oth juvenile ent where nage. \$39.99
#2 <u>obtusa 'Chirimen'</u> <i>Gluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bc</i> <i>and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural acce</i> <i>the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain</i> <i>#1</i> <u>obtusa 'Compacta'</u> <i>T5-20' H x 10-15' W</i> <i>Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop</i>	oth juvenile ent where nage. \$39.99
#2 <u>obtusa 'Chirimen'</u> <i>Gluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bc</i> <i>and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural acce</i> <i>the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain</i> <i>#1</i> <u>obtusa 'Compacta'</u> <i>T5-20' H x 10-15' W</i> <i>Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop</i>	oth juvenile ent where nage. \$39.99
#2 <u>obtusa 'Chirimen'</u> <i>Gluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bo and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural acce the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 <u>obtusa 'Compacta'</u> 15-20' H x 10-15' W</i>	oth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond
#2 <u>obtusa 'Chirimen'</u> <i>Gluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bot and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural acce the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain <u>the crinkly, compacta'</u> <u>obtusa 'Compacta'</u> <i>Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing.</i> #1</i>	oth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99
#2 <u>obtusa 'Chirimen'</u> <i>Gluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bot and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural acce the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain <u>#1</u> <u>obtusa 'Compacta'</u> <i>T5-20' H x 10-15' W</i> <i>Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop</i> <i>like dark green foliage. Slow growing.</i> #1 4-5' B&B</i>	oth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond
#2 <u>obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W</u> <i>Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bo</i> <i>and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural acce</i> <i>the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain</i> #1 <u>obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W</u> <i>Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop</i> <i>like dark green foliage. Slow growing.</i> #1 4-5' B&B <u>obtusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W</u>	oth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99
#2 <u>obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W</u> <i>Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bo</i> <i>and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural acce</i> <i>the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain</i> #1 <u>obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W</u> <i>Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop</i> <i>like dark green foliage. Slow growing.</i> #1 4-5' B&B <u>obtusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W</u> <i>Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades</i>	bth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 s of green,
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with be and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural acce the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing. #1 4-5' B&B 4-5' B&B obtusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth	bth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 s of green, rate.
#2 <u>obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W</u> <i>Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bo</i> and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural acce the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 <u>obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W</u> <i>Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop</i> <i>like dark green foliage. Slow growing.</i> #1 4-5' B&B <u>obtusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W</u> <i>Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades</i> <i>yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth w</i> #1	bth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 s of green,
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with be and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural acce the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing. #1 4-5' B&B 4-5' B&B obtusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth	bth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 s of green, rate.
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bo and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural acce the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing. #1 4-5' B&B obtusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth #1 obtusa 'Filicoides Compacta' 8-10' H x 6-8' W	bth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 s of green, rate. \$24.99
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bot and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural accert the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing. #1 4-5' B&B 4-5' B&B obtusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth #1 obtusa 'Filicoides Compacta' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Delicate fern frond-like foliage on arching, rich green branches. Han	bth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 s of green, rate. \$24.99
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bot and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural accert the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing. #1 4-5' B&B 4-5' B&B obtusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth #1 obtusa 'Filicoides Compacta' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Delicate fern frond-like foliage on arching, rich green branches. Han open habit. Good focal point or combines nicely in an evergreen scr	bth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 s of green, rate. \$24.99 dsome, reen.
#2 <u>obtusa 'Chirimen'</u> <i>Gluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bota and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural accer the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 <u>obtusa 'Compacta'</u> <i>Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing.</i> #1 <u>4-5' B&B</u> <u>obtusa 'Confucius'</u> <i>B-10' H x 6-8' W</i> <i>Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades</i> <i>yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth</i> #1 <u>obtusa 'Filicoides Compacta'</u> <i>B-10' H x 6-8' W</i> <i>Delicate fern frond-like foliage on arching, rich green branches. Han</i> <i>open habit. Good focal point or combines nicely in an evergreen scr</i> #6</i>	bth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 s of green, rate. \$24.99
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bo and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural acce the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing. #1 4-5' B&B obtusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth #1 obtusa 'Filicoides Compacta' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Delicate fern frond-like foliage on arching, rich green branches. Han open habit. Good focal point or combines nicely in an evergreen scr #6 obtusa 'Fernspray Gold' 12-15' H x 6-8' W	hth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 s of green, rate. \$24.99 dsome, een. \$249.99
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bo and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural acce the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing. #1 4-5' B&B obtusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth #1 obtusa 'Filicoides Compacta' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Delicate fern frond-like foliage on arching, rich green branches. Han open habit. Good focal point or combines nicely in an evergreen sor #6 obtusa 'Fernspray Gold' 12-15' H x 6-8' W Irregular pyramidal form with twisting, pendulous, ferm-like branches	hth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 s of green, rate. \$24.99 dsome, een. \$249.99
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bot and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural access the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing. #1 4-5' B&B 9 obtusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth #1 obtusa 'Filicoides Compacta' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Delicate fern frond-like foliage on arching, rich green branches. Han open habit. Good focal point or combines nicely in an evergreen scr #6 obtusa 'Fernspray Gold' 12-15' H x 6-8' W Irregular pyramidal form with twisting, pendulous, fern-like branches foliage. Slow growing.	hth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 s of green, rate. \$24.99 dsome, reen. \$249.99
#2 <u>obtusa 'Chirimen'</u> <i>Gluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bota and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural accelered the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 <u>obtusa 'Compacta'</u> <u>obtusa 'Compacta'</u> <i>Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing.</i> #1 <u>4-5' B&B</u> <u>obtusa 'Confucius'</u> <u>8-10' H x 6-8' W</u> <u>Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth #1 <u>obtusa 'Filicoides Compacta'</u> <u>8-10' H x 6-8' W</u> <i>Delicate fern frond-like foliage on arching, rich green branches. Han open habit. Good focal point or combines nicely in an evergreen scr <u>#6</u> <u>obtusa 'Fernspray Gold'</u> <u>12-15' H x 6-8' W</u> <i>Irregular pyramidal form with twisting, pendulous, fern-like branchess foliage. Slow growing.</i> #3</i></u></i>	hth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 s of green, rate. \$24.99 dsome, een. \$249.99
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bot and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural access the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing. #1 4-5' B&B 9 obtusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth #1 obtusa 'Filicoides Compacta' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Delicate fern frond-like foliage on arching, rich green branches. Han open habit. Good focal point or combines nicely in an evergreen scr #6 obtusa 'Fernspray Gold' 12-15' H x 6-8' W 12-15' H x 6-8' W Irregular pyramidal form with twisting, pendulous, fem-like branches foliage. Slow growing. #3 obtusa 'Gemstone' 1-2' H x 1-2' W	hth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 s of green, rate. \$24.99 dsome, een. \$249.99 with gold \$109.99
#2 <u>obtusa 'Chirimen'</u> <i>Gluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bota and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural accelered the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 <u>obtusa 'Compacta'</u> <u>obtusa 'Compacta'</u> <i>Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing.</i> #1 <u>4-5' B&B</u> <u>obtusa 'Confucius'</u> <u>8-10' H x 6-8' W</u> <u>Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth #1 <u>obtusa 'Filicoides Compacta'</u> <u>8-10' H x 6-8' W</u> <i>Delicate fern frond-like foliage on arching, rich green branches. Han open habit. Good focal point or combines nicely in an evergreen scr <u>#6</u> <u>obtusa 'Fernspray Gold'</u> <u>12-15' H x 6-8' W</u> <i>Irregular pyramidal form with twisting, pendulous, fern-like branchess foliage. Slow growing.</i> #3</i></u></i>	hth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 s of green, rate. \$24.99 dsome, een. \$249.99 with gold \$109.99
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bot and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural access the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing. #1 4-5' B&B 9 obtusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth #1 obtusa 'Filicoides Compacta' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Delicate fern frond-like foliage on arching, rich green branches. Han open habit. Good focal point or combines nicely in an evergreen scr #6 0btusa 'Fernspray Gold' 12-15' H x 6-8' W Irregular pyramidal form with twisting, pendulous, ferm-like branches foliage. Slow growing. #3 0btusa 'Gemstone' 1-2' H x 1-2' W Tightly layered, green fans with darker and lighter shades. Very dent	hth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 s of green, rate. \$24.99 dsome, een. \$249.99 with gold \$109.99 se. This
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bot and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural accert the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing. #1 4-5' B&B 0btusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth #1 0btusa 'Filicoides Compacta' 8-10' H x 6-8' W #1 obtusa 'Filicoides Compacta' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Delicate fern frond-like foliage on arching, rich green branches. Han open habit. Good focal point or combines nicely in an evergreen scr #6 obtusa 'Fernspray Gold' 12-15' H x 6-8' W 12-15' H x 6-8' W Irregular pyramidal form with twisting, pendulous, ferm-like branches foliage. Slow growing. #3 obtusa 'Gemstone' 1-2' H x 1-2' W Tightly layered, green fans with darker and lighter shades. Very den. garden nugget establishes an irregular upright form as it matures very den. garden nugget establishes an irregular upright form as it matures very den.	hth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 \$ of green, rate. \$24.99 dsome, een. \$249.99 dsome, een. \$249.99 se. This ery slowly
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bot and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural accert the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing. #1 4-5' B&B 4-5' B&B obtusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth #1 obtusa 'Filicoides Compacta' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Delicate fern frond-like foliage on arching, rich green branches. Han open habit. Good focal point or combines nicely in an evergreen scr #6 obtusa 'Fernspray Gold' 12-15' H x 6-8' W Irregular pyramidal form with twisting, pendulous, ferm-like branches foliage. Slow growing. #3 obtusa 'Gemstone' 1-2' H x 1-2' W Tightly layered, green fans with darker and lighter shades. Very dence graden nugget establishes an irregular upright form as it matures very argument upright fo	hth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 s of green, rate. \$24.99 dsome, een. \$249.99 with gold \$109.99 se. This
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bot and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural accert the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing. #1 4-5' B&B 4-5' B&B obtusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth #1 obtusa 'Filicoides Compacta' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Delicate fern frond-like foliage on arching, rich green branches. Han open habit. Good focal point or combines nicely in an evergreen scr #6 obtusa 'Fernspray Gold' 12-15' H x 6-8' W Irregular pyramidal form with twisting, pendulous, ferm-like branches foliage. Slow growing. #3 obtusa 'Gemstone' 1-2' H x 1-2' W Tightly layered, green fans with darker and lighter shades. Very dence garden nugget establishes an irregular upright form as it matures very ender garden nugget establishes an irregular upright form as it matures very ender garden nugget establishes an irregular upright form as it matures very ender garden nugget establishes an irregular upright form as it matures very ender garden nugget establishes an irregular upright form as it matures very ender garden nugget establishes an irre	bth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 s of green, rate. \$24.99 dsome, een. \$249.99 with gold \$109.99 se. This ry slowly \$149.99
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bot and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural access the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing. #1 4-5' B&B 9 obtusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth at the open habit. Good focal point or combines nicely in an evergreen scr #6 0 obtusa 'Fernspray Gold' 12-15' H x 6-8' W Irregular pyramidal form with twisting, pendulous, ferm-like branches foliage. Slow growing. #3 0 #3 obtusa 'Gemstone' 1-2' H x 1-2' W Tightly layered, green fans with darker and lighter shades. Very dengarden nugget establishes an irregular upright form as it matures very and somewhat open branching. Slow grow #3 0 obtusa 'Gracilis' 8-12' H x 4-6' W	bth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 \$ of green, rate. \$24.99 dsome, een. \$249.99 with gold \$109.99 se. This pry slowly \$149.99 wing.
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bo and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural access the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing. #1 4-5' B&B *10' H x 6-8' W Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth #1 obtusa 'Filicoides Compacta' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Delicate fern frond-like foliage on arching, rich green branches. Han open habit. Good focal point or combines nicely in an evergreen scr #6 obtusa 'Fernspray Gold' 12-15' H x 6-8' W Irregular pyramidal form with twisting, pendulous, ferm-like branches foliage. Slow growing. #3 obtusa 'Gemstone' 1-2' H x 1-2' W Tightly layered, green fans with darker and lighter shades. Very den- garden nugget establishes an irregular upright form as it matures ve #3 obtusa 'Gracilis' 8-12' H x 4-6' W Slightly more slender form and somewhat open branching. Slow grow #1	bth juvenile ont where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 \$ of green, rate. \$24.99 dsome, reen. \$249.99 \$ with gold \$ 109.99 se. This bry slowly \$ 149.99 wing. \$ 24.99
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bot and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural access the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing. #1 4-5' B&B 9 obtusa 'Confucius' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth at the open habit. Good focal point or combines nicely in an evergreen scr #6 0 obtusa 'Fernspray Gold' 12-15' H x 6-8' W Irregular pyramidal form with twisting, pendulous, ferm-like branches foliage. Slow growing. #3 0 #3 obtusa 'Gemstone' 1-2' H x 1-2' W Tightly layered, green fans with darker and lighter shades. Very dengarden nugget establishes an irregular upright form as it matures very and somewhat open branching. Slow grow	bth juvenile ent where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 \$ of green, rate. \$24.99 dsome, een. \$249.99 with gold \$109.99 se. This pry slowly \$149.99 wing.
#2 obtusa 'Chirimen' 3-4' H x 1-2' W Cluster of thick, upright shoots that resemble bottle-brushes, with bo and adult foliage in shades of blue and green. Use this textural access the crinkly, congested foliage will stand out. Requires excellent drain #1 obtusa 'Compacta' 15-20' H x 10-15' W Compact selection of the spreading pyramidal evergreen with droop like dark green foliage. Slow growing. #1 4-5' B&B *10' H x 6-8' W Graceful upright pyramid form with feathery fans of foliage in shades yellow and gold. More compact than C.o. 'Aurea'. Moderate growth #1 obtusa 'Filicoides Compacta' 8-10' H x 6-8' W Delicate fern frond-like foliage on arching, rich green branches. Han open habit. Good focal point or combines nicely in an evergreen scr #6 obtusa 'Fernspray Gold' 12-15' H x 6-8' W Irregular pyramidal form with twisting, pendulous, ferm-like branches foliage. Slow growing. #3 obtusa 'Gemstone' 1-2' H x 1-2' W Tightly layered, green fans with darker and lighter shades. Very den- garden nugget establishes an irregular upright form as it matures ve #3 obtusa 'Gracilis' 8-12' H x 4-6' W Slightly more slender form and somewhat open branching. Slow grow #1	bth juvenile ont where hage. \$39.99 ing, frond \$24.99 \$229.99 \$ of green, rate. \$24.99 dsome, reen. \$249.99 \$ with gold \$ 109.99 se. This bry slowly \$ 149.99 wing. \$ 24.99

obtusa 'Iseli Green'	15-20' H x 8-12' W	
Full-sized selection with spreading	ng, graceful branches. Moderate grow	ver.
	Call for pricing and availability	
obtusa 'Just Dandy'	1-2' H x 2-3' W	
	textured foliage decorate the branche	es of the
low, rounded, spreading plants.		
		\$109.99
obtusa 'Kamaeni hiba'	3-4' H x 3-4' W	
	nabit and golden twisted threads of fol	
become a creamy ochre-green c	on the interior. Likes shady, humid atm	
	#1	\$24.99
obtusa 'Kosteri'	5-6' H x 4-5' W	
Slow growing dwarf with dense,	drooping, frond-like dark green foliag	е.
	Call for pricing and availability	
obtusa 'Nana'	2-3' H x 1-2' W	
Dwarf pyramidal form with horizo	ontal branches and bunchy fan-like fol	
	#1	\$34.99
obtusa 'Nana Gracilis'	3-6' H x 2-4' W	
	varf Hinoki Cypress, with an irregularly	
form. Upright habit with age. Dar	rk green frond-like foliage. Slow grow	ing.
	Call for pricing and availability	
obtusa 'Nana Lutea'	2-3' H x 2-3' W	
	s of golden yellow accented with pale	
	o rich dark green, making the new gro	
stand out even more. Perfect sm	nall specimen or container plant. Slow	growing.
alation a (Onlition ala)	Call for pricing and availability	
obtusa 'Splitrock'	<u>4-5' H x 2-4' W</u>	<u>, </u>
	ll, broad pyramidal habit. Green adult i	
and blue juvenile foliage give this	s plant lots of textural interest. Slow g	rowing.
a la tara a l'III a cara a lla a fl	Call for pricing and availability	
obtusa 'Tempelhof'	4-6' H x 5-6' W	
yellowish green new growth. Vig	branchlets that are deep green and ho	DIA
yenowish green new growin. Vig	#3	\$74.99
obtusa 'Thoweil'	4-6' H x 2-3' W	ψ14.55
	aturally sculpted narrow upright habit.	
Small, deep green lollage and ha	#3	\$74.99
obtusa 'Verdoni'	3-6' H x 2-4' W	ψι 4.55
	nabit. Yellow foliage turns orange-bron	in in
winter and does not burn in full s		120 111
	Call for pricing and availability	
obtusa 'Well's Special'	12-15' H x 6-8' W	
		Gracilis
	form . Medium green foliage similar to	'Gracilis
but less "layered" and more dens	form . Medium green foliage similar to	'Gracilis
	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing.	Gracilis
but less "layered" and more dens	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability	
but less "layered" and more dens	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability ECYPRESS Sun-Par	
but less "layered" and more dens CHAMAECYPARIS, FALS pisifera 'Boulevard'	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability ECYPRESS Sun-Par 8-12' H x 4-6' W	t Shade
but less "layered" and more dens CHAMAECYPARIS, FALS pisifera 'Boulevard' Very neat pyramidal growth habi	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability ECYPRESS Sun-Par <u>8-12' H x 4-6' W</u> it with soft, silvery blue foliage growing	t Shade
but less "layered" and more dens CHAMAECYPARIS, FALS pisifera 'Boulevard'	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability ECYPRESS Sun-Par <u>8-12' H x 4-6' W</u> it with soft, silvery blue foliage growing tinge in the winter.	t Shade g in a
but less "layered" and more dens CHAMAECYPARIS, FALS pisifera 'Boulevard' Very neat pyramidal growth habi slightly twisted manner. Purplish	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability ECYPRESS Sun-Par <u>8-12' H x 4-6' W</u> it with soft, silvery blue foliage growing tinge in the winter. #2	t Shade
but less "layered" and more dens CHAMAECYPARIS, FALS pisifera 'Boulevard' Very neat pyramidal growth habi slightly twisted manner. Purplish pisifera 'Cream Ball'	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability ECYPRESS Sun-Par <u>8-12' H x 4-6' W</u> it with soft, silvery blue foliage growing tinge in the winter. #2 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u>	t Shade g <i>in a</i> \$44.99
but less "layered" and more dens CHAMAECYPARIS, FALS pisifera 'Boulevard' Very neat pyramidal growth habi slightly twisted manner. Purplish pisifera 'Cream Ball' Globe-shaped dwarf with splash	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability ECYPRESS Sun-Par <u>8-12' H x 4-6' W</u> it with soft, silvery blue foliage growing tinge in the winter. #2 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> es of white on green foliage. Juvenile	t Shade g <i>in a</i> \$44.99
but less "layered" and more dens CHAMAECYPARIS, FALS pisifera 'Boulevard' Very neat pyramidal growth habi slightly twisted manner. Purplish pisifera 'Cream Ball' Globe-shaped dwarf with splash	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability ECYPRESS Sun-Par <u>8-12' H x 4-6' W</u> it with soft, silvery blue foliage growing tinge in the winter. #2 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> es of white on green foliage. Juvenile is thread-like.	t Shade g in a \$44.99 foliage,
but less "layered" and more dens CHAMAECYPARIS, FALS pisifera 'Boulevard' Very neat pyramidal growth habi slightly twisted manner. Purplish pisifera 'Cream Ball' Globe-shaped dwarf with splash	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability ECYPRESS Sun-Par <u>8-12' H x 4-6' W</u> it with soft, silvery blue foliage growing tinge in the winter. #2 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> es of white on green foliage. Juvenile is thread-like. #1	t Shade 9 in a \$44.99 foliage, \$24.99
but less "layered" and more dens CHAMAECYPARIS, FALS pisifera 'Boulevard' Very neat pyramidal growth habi slightly twisted manner. Purplish pisifera 'Cream Ball' Globe-shaped dwarf with splash like other Sawara falsecypress, i	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability ECYPRESS Sun-Par <u>8-12' H x 4-6' W</u> it with soft, silvery blue foliage growing tinge in the winter. #2 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> es of white on green foliage. Juvenile is thread-like. #1 #3	t Shade g in a \$44.99 foliage,
but less "layered" and more dens CHAMAECYPARIS, FALS pisifera 'Boulevard' Very neat pyramidal growth habi slightly twisted manner. Purplish pisifera 'Cream Ball' Globe-shaped dwarf with splash like other Sawara falsecypress, i pisifera 'Curly Tops	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability ECYPRESS Sun-Par <u>8-12' H x 4-6' W</u> it with soft, silvery blue foliage growing tinge in the winter. #2 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> es of white on green foliage. Juvenile is thread-like. #1 #3 <u>8-10' H x 6-8' W</u>	t Shade 9 in a \$44.99 foliage, \$24.99 \$59.99
but less "layered" and more dens CHAMAECYPARIS, FALS pisifera 'Boulevard' Very neat pyramidal growth habi slightly twisted manner. Purplish pisifera 'Cream Ball' Globe-shaped dwarf with splash like other Sawara falsecypress, i pisifera 'Curly Tops Curly tips and silvery blue foliage	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability ECYPRESS Sun-Par <u>8-12' H x 4-6' W</u> it with soft, silvery blue foliage growing tinge in the winter. #2 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> es of white on green foliage. Juvenile is thread-like. #1 #3 <u>8-10' H x 6-8' W</u> e. Uniquely twisted needles show off a	t Shade 9 in a \$44.99 foliage, \$24.99 \$59.99
but less "layered" and more dens CHAMAECYPARIS, FALS pisifera 'Boulevard' Very neat pyramidal growth habi slightly twisted manner. Purplish pisifera 'Cream Ball' Globe-shaped dwarf with splash like other Sawara falsecypress, i pisifera 'Curly Tops	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability ECYPRESS Sun-Par <u>8-12' H x 4-6' W</u> it with soft, silvery blue foliage growing tinge in the winter. #2 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> es of white on green foliage. Juvenile is thread-like. #1 #3 <u>8-10' H x 6-8' W</u> e. Uniquely twisted needles show off a de produces a richer blue.	t Shade g in a \$44.99 foliage, \$24.99 \$59.99
but less "layered" and more dens CHAMAECYPARIS, FALS pisifera 'Boulevard' Very neat pyramidal growth habi slightly twisted manner. Purplish pisifera 'Cream Ball' Globe-shaped dwarf with splash like other Sawara falsecypress, i pisifera 'Curly Tops Curly tips and silvery blue foliage gleaming silver side. Partial shad	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability ECYPRESS Sun-Par <u>8-12' H x 4-6' W</u> it with soft, silvery blue foliage growing tinge in the winter. #2 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> es of white on green foliage. Juvenile is thread-like. #1 #3 <u>8-10' H x 6-8' W</u> e. Uniquely twisted needles show off a de produces a richer blue. #1	t Shade 9 in a \$44.99 foliage, \$24.99 \$59.99
but less "layered" and more dens CHAMAECYPARIS, FALS pisifera 'Boulevard' Very neat pyramidal growth habi slightly twisted manner. Purplish pisifera 'Cream Ball' Globe-shaped dwarf with splash like other Sawara falsecypress, i pisifera 'Curly Tops Curly tips and silvery blue foliage gleaming silver side. Partial shad pisifera 'Filifera'	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability ECYPRESS Sun-Par <u>8-12' H x 4-6' W</u> it with soft, silvery blue foliage growing tinge in the winter. #2 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> es of white on green foliage. Juvenile is thread-like. #1 #3 <u>8-10' H x 6-8' W</u> e. Uniquely twisted needles show off a de produces a richer blue. #1 <u>8-10' H x 8-10' W</u>	t Shade g in a \$44.99 foliage, \$24.99 \$59.99 a \$24.99
but less "layered" and more dens CHAMAECYPARIS, FALS pisifera 'Boulevard' Very neat pyramidal growth habi slightly twisted manner. Purplish pisifera 'Cream Ball' Globe-shaped dwarf with splash like other Sawara falsecypress, i pisifera 'Curly Tops Curly tips and silvery blue foliage gleaming silver side. Partial shac pisifera 'Filifera' Bright green, Long, fine, scale-lik	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability ECYPRESS Sun-Par <u>8-12' H x 4-6' W</u> it with soft, silvery blue foliage growing tinge in the winter. #2 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> es of white on green foliage. Juvenile is thread-like. #1 #3 <u>8-10' H x 6-8' W</u> e. Uniquely twisted needles show off a de produces a richer blue. #1 <u>8-10' H x 8-10' W</u> ke foliage held on narrow, pendulous s	t Shade 9 in a \$44.99 foliage, \$24.99 \$59.99 \$24.99 stems
but less "layered" and more dens CHAMAECYPARIS, FALS pisifera 'Boulevard' Very neat pyramidal growth habi slightly twisted manner. Purplish pisifera 'Cream Ball' Globe-shaped dwarf with splash like other Sawara falsecypress, i pisifera 'Curly Tops Curly tips and silvery blue foliage gleaming silver side. Partial shac pisifera 'Filifera' Bright green, Long, fine, scale-lik creates an irregular mounding ha	form . Medium green foliage similar to se and twisted. Slow growing. Call for pricing and availability ECYPRESS Sun-Par <u>8-12' H x 4-6' W</u> it with soft, silvery blue foliage growing tinge in the winter. #2 <u>4-5' H x 4-5' W</u> es of white on green foliage. Juvenile is thread-like. #1 #3 <u>8-10' H x 6-8' W</u> e. Uniquely twisted needles show off a de produces a richer blue. #1 <u>8-10' H x 8-10' W</u>	t Shade 9 in a \$44.99 foliage, \$24.99 \$59.99 \$24.99 stems

Call for pricing and availability

	iread) 3-7' H x 3-7' W	
Stunning, year-round yellow color scalding. Slow growth and tight ha	r that stands up to the summer sun abit	without
scalaling. Glow growth and tight he	#2	\$49.99
	#3	\$54.99
pisifera 'Gold Mop'	<u>3-5' H x 3-6' W</u> ing branches with yellow evergreen	foliago
Useful in rock gardens and as an		r tollaye.
	#3	\$59.99
pisifera 'Lemon Thread' Bright vellow thread-like foliage of	<u>3-5' H x 2-4' W</u> quite attractive in winter. Small cone	os annoar
only on mature plants with peeling		
· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	#3	\$59.99
pisifera 'Soft Serve' A conical and compact variety wit	8-10' H x 4-6' W th bright green fern-like branches th	hat are
tinged with silvery-blue on the und	derside. Deer resistant.	iat allo
nieifene (Oeff Oemie Oeld'	#3	\$69.9
pisifera 'Soft Serve Gold' Gold foliage in a dense pyramid n	6-10' H x 6-10' W	
	#3	\$79.99
CRYPTOMERIA, JAPANES		art Shade
	<u>12-15 H x 6-8' W</u> needles resembling a rope. Sparse	branching
	trees thicken to form a tall, open, c	onical tree
ianoniaa 'Plack Dragon'	#6 אייג בענויס מ	\$169.99
japonica 'Black Dragon' Light green spring growth matures	<u>8-10' H x 3-4' W</u> s to deep black-green in summer a	nd forms
dense, irregular pyramid. Interesti	ing specimen. Slow growing.	
japonica 'Dinger'	#1 3-4' H x 2-3' W	\$24.99
	ots are cord-like and filled with awl	-shaped
	decorative buds form on lightly she	ared tips t
create a full, well-rounded treasur	re. #3	\$124.99
japonica 'Globosa Nana'	2-4' H x 3-4' W	•
An extremely old cultivar, the dwa Bluish-green, awl-shaped needles	arf dome form is grown for its attrac	tive foliag
bluish-green, awi-shapeu heeules	#3	\$49.9
	8-10' H x 8-10' W	
Finely textured, soft green foliage evenly spaced needles on delicat	turns russet with mahogany in win	
evening opaced needloo en deneda	e branches create an onen airv loi	nter. Thin, ok
	e branches create an open, airy loc #3	ok.
japonica 'Black Dragon'	#3 <u>8-10' H x 3-4' W</u>	ok. \$89.99
Light green spring growth matures	#3 <u>8-10' H x 3-4' W</u> s to deep black-green in summer a	ok. \$89.99
Light green spring growth matures dense, irregular pyramid. Interesti	#3 <u>8-10' H x 3-4' W</u> s to deep black-green in summer a ing specimen. Slow growing. #1	ok. \$89.99 and forms
Light green spring growth matures dense, irregular pyramid. Interesti japonica 'Rein's Dense Jade'	#3 <u>8-10' H x 3-4' W</u> s to deep black-green in summer a ing specimen. Slow growing. #1 10-15' H x 6-8' W	ok. \$89.99 and forms a \$24.99
Light green spring growth matures dense, irregular pyramid. Interesti japonica 'Rein's Dense Jade' Dense, broadly-pyramidal dwarf c	#3 <u>8-10' H x 3-4' W</u> s to deep black-green in summer a ing specimen. Slow growing. #1 <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> cultivar. Rich jade-green foliage turn	ok. \$89.99 and forms a \$24.99 ns purple
Light green spring growth matures dense, irregular pyramid. Interesti japonica 'Rein's Dense Jade' Dense, broadly-pyramidal dwarf c	#3 <u>8-10' H x 3-4' W</u> s to deep black-green in summer a ing specimen. Slow growing. #1 10-15' H x 6-8' W	ok. \$89.99 Ind forms a \$24.99 ns purple ce.
Light green spring growth matures dense, irregular pyramid. Interesti japonica 'Rein's Dense Jade' Dense, broadly-pyramidal dwarf c bronze in cold winters. Branches japonica 'Sekkan-sugi'	#3 <u>8-10' H x 3-4' W</u> s to deep black-green in summer a ing specimen. Slow growing. #1 <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> cultivar. Rich jade-green foliage turn have a unique rope-like appearanc 5-6' B&B <u>25-35' H x 10-12' W</u>	ok. \$89.99 and forms a \$24.99 ns purple ce. \$374.99
Light green spring growth matures dense, irregular pyramid. Interesti japonica 'Rein's Dense Jade' Dense, broadly-pyramidal dwarf c bronze in cold winters. Branches japonica 'Sekkan-sugi' Sometimes called 'Golden Curls' i	#3 <u>8-10' H x 3-4' W</u> s to deep black-green in summer a ing specimen. Slow growing. #1 <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> cultivar. Rich jade-green foliage turn have a unique rope-like appearanc 5-6' B&B <u>25-35' H x 10-12' W</u> because of its very distinct, bright y	ok. \$89.99 and forms a \$24.99 ms purple ce. \$374.99 yellow,
Light green spring growth matures dense, irregular pyramid. Interesti japonica 'Rein's Dense Jade' Dense, broadly-pyramidal dwarf c bronze in cold winters. Branches japonica 'Sekkan-sugi' Sometimes called 'Golden Curls' I weeping curls at the end of each light green. Best color display in fu	#3 <u>8-10' H x 3-4' W</u> s to deep black-green in summer a ing specimen. Slow growing. #1 <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> cultivar. Rich jade-green foliage turn have a unique rope-like appearanc 5-6' B&B <u>25-35' H x 10-12' W</u> because of its very distinct, bright y branch. The rest of the tree is a nic full sun.	ok. \$89.99 and forms a \$24.99 ms purple ce. \$374.99 yellow,
Light green spring growth matures dense, irregular pyramid. Interesti japonica 'Rein's Dense Jade' Dense, broadly-pyramidal dwarf c bronze in cold winters. Branches japonica 'Sekkan-sugi' Sometimes called 'Golden Curls' I weeping curls at the end of each I light green. Best color display in fo	#3 <u>8-10' H x 3-4' W</u> s to deep black-green in summer a ing specimen. Slow growing. #1 <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> cultivar. Rich jade-green foliage turn have a unique rope-like appearanc 5-6' B&B <u>25-35' H x 10-12' W</u> because of its very distinct, bright y branch. The rest of the tree is a nic iull sun. Call for pricing and availability	ok. \$89.99 and forms a \$24.99 ms purple ce. \$374.99 yellow,
Light green spring growth matures dense, irregular pyramid. Interesti japonica 'Rein's Dense Jade' Dense, broadly-pyramidal dwarf c bronze in cold winters. Branches japonica 'Sekkan-sugi' Sometimes called 'Golden Curls' I weeping curls at the end of each i light green. Best color display in fu japonica 'Spiralis' Light green needles on this semi-	#3 <u>8-10' H x 3-4' W</u> s to deep black-green in summer a ing specimen. Slow growing. #1 <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> cultivar. Rich jade-green foliage turn have a unique rope-like appearanc <u>5-6' B&B</u> <u>25-35' H x 10-12' W</u> because of its very distinct, bright y branch. The rest of the tree is a nic full sun. Call for pricing and availability <u>25-30' H x 10-15' W</u> dwarf cultivar wrap around the brain	ok. \$89.99 and forms a \$24.99 rs purple ce. \$374.99 yellow, ce bright
Light green spring growth matures dense, irregular pyramid. Interesti japonica 'Rein's Dense Jade' Dense, broadly-pyramidal dwarf c bronze in cold winters. Branches japonica 'Sekkan-sugi' Sometimes called 'Golden Curls' I weeping curls at the end of each i light green. Best color display in fo japonica 'Spiralis'	#3 <u>8-10' H x 3-4' W</u> s to deep black-green in summer a ing specimen. Slow growing. #1 <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> cultivar. Rich jade-green foliage turn have a unique rope-like appearance 5-6' B&B <u>25-35' H x 10-12' W</u> because of its very distinct, bright y branch. The rest of the tree is a nice full sun. Call for pricing and availability <u>25-30' H x 10-15' W</u> dwarf cultivar wrap around the brance of ringlets.	ok. \$89.99 and forms a \$24.99 ms purple ce. \$374.99 yellow, ce bright nches in a
Light green spring growth matures dense, irregular pyramid. Interesti japonica 'Rein's Dense Jade' Dense, broadly-pyramidal dwarf c bronze in cold winters. Branches japonica 'Sekkan-sugi' Sometimes called 'Golden Curls' I weeping curls at the end of each I light green. Best color display in fu japonica 'Spiralis' Light green needles on this semi- tight spiral, giving the appearance	#3 <u>8-10' H x 3-4' W</u> s to deep black-green in summer a ing specimen. Slow growing. #1 <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> cultivar. Rich jade-green foliage turn have a unique rope-like appearance 5-6' B&B <u>25-35' H x 10-12' W</u> because of its very distinct, bright y branch. The rest of the tree is a nice iul sun. Call for pricing and availability <u>25-30' H x 10-15' W</u> dwarf cultivar wrap around the brance of ringlets. #1	ok. \$89.99 and forms a \$24.99 ms purple ce. \$374.99 yellow, ce bright nches in a
Light green spring growth matures dense, irregular pyramid. Interesti japonica 'Rein's Dense Jade' Dense, broadly-pyramidal dwarf c bronze in cold winters. Branches japonica 'Sekkan-sugi' Sometimes called 'Golden Curls' I weeping curls at the end of each I light green. Best color display in fi japonica 'Spiralis' Light green needles on this semi- tight spiral, giving the appearance japonica 'Yoshino' Pyramidal form. Lime-green to blu	#3 <u>8-10' H x 3-4' W</u> s to deep black-green in summer a ing specimen. Slow growing. #1 <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> cultivar. Rich jade-green foliage turn have a unique rope-like appearance 5-6' B&B <u>25-35' H x 10-12' W</u> because of its very distinct, bright y branch. The rest of the tree is a nice full sun. Call for pricing and availability <u>25-30' H x 10-15' W</u> dwarf cultivar wrap around the brance of ringlets.	ok. \$89.99 and forms a \$24.99 rs purple ce. \$374.99 yellow, ce bright nches in a \$24.99
Light green spring growth matures dense, irregular pyramid. Interesti japonica 'Rein's Dense Jade' Dense, broadly-pyramidal dwarf c bronze in cold winters. Branches japonica 'Sekkan-sugi' Sometimes called 'Golden Curls' I weeping curls at the end of each I light green. Best color display in f japonica 'Spiralis' Light green needles on this semi- tight spiral, giving the appearance japonica 'Yoshino'	#3 <u>8-10' H x 3-4' W</u> s to deep black-green in summer a ing specimen. Slow growing. #1 <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> sultivar. Rich jade-green foliage turn have a unique rope-like appearance 5-6' B&B <u>25-35' H x 10-12' W</u> because of its very distinct, bright y branch. The rest of the tree is a nice full sun. Call for pricing and availability <u>25-30' H x 10-15' W</u> dwarf cultivar wrap around the brance of ringlets. #1 <u>30-40' H x 20-30' W</u> ue-green foliage. Faster growing ar	ok. \$89.99 and forms a \$24.99 rs purple ce. \$374.99 yellow, ce bright nches in a \$24.99 nd less
Light green spring growth matures dense, irregular pyramid. Interesti japonica 'Rein's Dense Jade' Dense, broadly-pyramidal dwarf c bronze in cold winters. Branches japonica 'Sekkan-sugi' Sometimes called 'Golden Curls' I weeping curls at the end of each I light green. Best color display in fi japonica 'Spiralis' Light green needles on this semi- tight spiral, giving the appearance japonica 'Yoshino' Pyramidal form. Lime-green to blu	#3 <u>8-10' H x 3-4' W</u> s to deep black-green in summer a ing specimen. Slow growing. #1 <u>10-15' H x 6-8' W</u> cultivar. Rich jade-green foliage turn have a unique rope-like appearance 5-6' B&B <u>25-35' H x 10-12' W</u> because of its very distinct, bright y branch. The rest of the tree is a nice iul sun. Call for pricing and availability <u>25-30' H x 10-15' W</u> dwarf cultivar wrap around the brance of ringlets. #1 <u>30-40' H x 20-30' W</u>	ok. \$89.99 and forms a \$24.99 rs purple ce. \$374.99 yellow, ce bright nches in a \$24.99

CUPRESSOCYPARIS, CYPRESS	Full Sun
arizonica 'Chaparral' 20-25' H x 12-15'	
Broadly columnar habit with horizontal branches drooping down	
white specks cover light green foliage yeilding a creamy white specks	pecimen. The
thin scales are round, rather than flat, on compressed stems that	
	#6 \$259.99
arizonica 'Raywood's Weeping' 20-25' H x 12-15' Arms extend out from a staked central leader weave and curl. W	
are scattered along the fine, delicate, blue green foliage.	nine specks
	#6 \$259.99
x leylandii 50-60' H x 10-15'	
Fast-growing narrow pyramidal form. Sprays of feathery light-gro	een foliage.
Very adaptable screening plant. Does not tolerate wet soils.	:4. /
Call for pricing and availabil	пу
JUNIPERUS, JUNIPER	Full Sun
<u>chinensis 'Blue Point'</u> 10-12' H x 6-8'	
Upright, broadly pyramidal, almost teardrop shape. Silvery-blue	
foliage. Very densely branched. Maintains natural form well with	
	&B \$249.99
chinensis 'Daub's Frosted' 1-2' H x 3-5' Compact, low-spreading form. Blue-green foliage with frosty yell	
growth.	iow new
•	#2 \$39.99
chinensis 'Gin Fizz' 10-18' H x 7-10'	
Pyramidal evergreen develops a very heavy crop of blue-green	
contribute to a delightfully textured, colorful look in the landscap	e. #3 \$59.99
chinensis 'Green Sargent' 1-2' H x 5-6'	
One of the best low-maintenance ground cover types. Dark-gree	
color all year long. Useful for erosion control.	
-	#3 \$49.99
chinensis 'Hetz Blue' 6-8' H x 6-8'	W
Semi-erect, dense fountain-like branching. Frosty-blue foliage. Call for pricing and availabil	
	ity
chinensis 'Hooks' 12-15' H x 3-4'	•
chinensis 'Hooks' 12-15' H x 3-4' Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber	Ŵ
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing.	W rries.
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil	W rries. ity
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6'	W rries. ity W
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form	W rries. ity W ing a flat top.
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify	W rries. ity W ing a flat top.
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green'	W rries. ity W ing a flat top. ring in winter. #2 \$39.99 W
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green' 10-12' H x 5-7' Upright juniper. Dense, tufted, bright green foliage. Somewhat so	W rries. ity W ing a flat top. ving in winter. #2 \$39.99 W low-growing.
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil <u>chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6'</u> Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green' 10-12' H x 5-7' Upright juniper. Dense, tufted, bright green foliage. Somewhat sc Call for pricing and availabil	W rries. ity W ing a flat top. ving in winter. #2 \$39.99 W low-growing. ity
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green' 10-12' H x 5-7' Upright juniper. Dense, tufted, bright green foliage. Somewhat s Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Sea Green' 4-6' H x 6-8'	W rries. ity W uing a flat top. ving in winter. #2 \$39.99 W low-growing. ity W
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green' 10-12' H x 5-7' Upright juniper. Dense, tufted, bright green foliage. Somewhat scale of the compact, fountain-like, arching habit. Dark green foliage attraction	W rries. ity W ing a flat top. ring in winter. #2 \$39.99 W low-growing. ity W ivy W ivy W ivy Year round.
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green' 10-12' H x 5-7' Upright juniper. Dense, tufted, bright green foliage. Somewhat scale of the compact, fountain-like, arching habit. Dark green foliage attraction	W irries. ity W ing a flat top. ring in winter. #2 \$39.99 W low-growing. ity W ive year round. #3<
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green' 10-12' H x 5-7' Upright juniper. Dense, tufted, bright green foliage. Somewhat s Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Sea Green' 4-6' H x 6-8' Compact, fountain-like, arching habit. Dark green foliage attraction Goldenesis 'Spartan' 12-15' H x 3-6' Columnar to pyramidal upright juniper with rich green foliage and	W rries. ity W ing a flat top. ring in winter. #2 \$39.99 W low-growing. ity W low-growing. ity W W #3 \$49.99 W d fast growth.
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green' 10-12' H x 5-7' Upright juniper. Dense, tufted, bright green foliage. Somewhat ss Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Sea Green' 4-6' H x 6-8' Compact, fountain-like, arching habit. Dark green foliage attraction Golumnar to pyramidal upright juniper with rich green foliage and Call for pricing and availabil	W rries. ity W ing a flat top. ring in winter. #2 \$39.99 W low-growing. ity W low-growing. ity W W #3 \$49.99 W d fast growth. ity
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green' 10-12' H x 5-7' Upright juniper. Dense, tufted, bright green foliage. Somewhat sc Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Sea Green' 4-6' H x 6-8' Compact, fountain-like, arching habit. Dark green foliage attraction it 12-15' H x 3-6' Columnar to pyramidal upright juniper with rich green foliage and Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Torulosa' (Hollywood) 10-15' x 6-10'	W rries. ity W ing a flat top. ring in winter. #2 \$39.99 W low-growing. ity W low-growing. ity W ive year round. #3 \$49.99 W d fast growth. ity W
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green' 10-12' H x 5-7' Upright juniper. Dense, tufted, bright green foliage. Somewhat sc Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Sea Green' 4-6' H x 6-8' Compact, fountain-like, arching habit. Dark green foliage attraction Gold 12-15' H x 3-6' Columnar to pyramidal upright juniper with rich green foliage and Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Torulosa' (Hollywood) 10-15' x 6-10' Narrow cone shape when young, opening up as the plant ages.	W rries. ity W ing a flat top. ring in winter. #2 \$39.99 W low-growing. ity W low-growing. ity W d fast growth. ity W Dense inner
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green' 10-12' H x 5-7' Upright juniper. Dense, tufted, bright green foliage. Somewhat so Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Sea Green' 4-6' H x 6-8' Compact, fountain-like, arching habit. Dark green foliage attraction chinensis 'Spartan' 12-15' H x 3-6' Columnar to pyramidal upright juniper with rich green foliage and Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Torulosa' (Hollywood) 10-15' x 6-10' Narrow cone shape when young, opening up as the plant ages. foliage with delicately twisted, irregular, upright branches emerged	W rries. ity W ing a flat top. ring in winter. #2 \$39.99 W low-growing. ity W low-growing. ity W d fast growth. ity W Dense inner
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green' 10-12' H x 5-7' Upright juniper. Dense, tufted, bright green foliage. Somewhat sc Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Sea Green' 4-6' H x 6-8' Compact, fountain-like, arching habit. Dark green foliage attraction chinensis 'Spartan' 12-15' H x 3-6' Columnar to pyramidal upright juniper with rich green foliage and Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Torulosa' (Hollywood) 10-15' x 6-10' Narrow cone shape when young, opening up as the plant ages. foliage with delicately twisted, irregular, upright branches emergy conferta 'Blue Pacific' 6-12''' H x 4-6'	W irries. ity W ing a flat top. ing in winter. #2 \$39.99 W low-growing. ity W low-growing. ity W d fast growth. ity W Dense inner ing like flames. #3 \$59.99 W
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green' 10-12' H x 5-7' Upright juniper. Dense, tufted, bright green foliage. Somewhat s Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Sea Green' 4-6' H x 6-8' Compact, fountain-like, arching habit. Dark green foliage attraction chinensis 'Spartan' 12-15' H x 3-6' Columnar to pyramidal upright juniper with rich green foliage and Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Torulosa' (Hollywood) 10-15' x 6-10' Narrow cone shape when young, opening up as the plant ages. foliage with delicately twisted, irregular, upright branches emergy. conferta 'Blue Pacific' 6-12''' H x 4-6' Trailing, lower growing cultivar. Better blue foliage color, ground	W irries. ity W ing a flat top. ing in winter. #2 \$39.99 W low-growing. ity W low-growing. ity W d fast growth. ity W Dense inner ing like flames. #3 \$59.99 W
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green' 10-12' H x 5-7' Upright juniper. Dense, tufted, bright green foliage. Somewhat s Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Sea Green' 4-6' H x 6-8' Compact, fountain-like, arching habit. Dark green foliage attraction Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Spartan' 12-15' H x 3-6' Columnar to pyramidal upright juniper with rich green foliage and Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Torulosa' (Hollywood) 10-15' x 6-10' Narrow cone shape when young, opening up as the plant ages. foliage with delicately twisted, irregular, upright branches emerge. foliage, and resistance to winter injury than the species.	W ity W ing a flat top. ing in winter. #2 \$39.99 W low-growing. ity W low-growing. ity W low-growing. ity W Dense inner ing like flames. #3 \$59.99 W cover form,
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green' 10-12' H x 5-7' Upright juniper. Dense, tufted, bright green foliage. Somewhat s Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Sea Green' 4-6' H x 6-8' Compact, fountain-like, arching habit. Dark green foliage attraction chinensis 'Spartan' 12-15' H x 3-6' Columnar to pyramidal upright juniper with rich green foliage and Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Torulosa' (Hollywood) 10-15' x 6-10' Narrow cone shape when young, opening up as the plant ages. foliage with delicately twisted, irregular, upright branches emerged conferta 'Blue Pacific' 6-12''' H x 4-6' Trailing, lower growing cultivar. Better blue foliage color, ground denser foliage, and resistance to winter injury than the species.	W rries. ity W ing a flat top. ing in winter. #2 \$39.99 W low-growing. ity W low-growing. ity W d fast growth. ity W Dense inner ing like flames. #3<\$59.99
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green' 10-12' H x 5-7' Upright juniper. Dense, tufted, bright green foliage. Somewhat ss Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Sea Green' 4-6' H x 6-8' Compact, fountain-like, arching habit. Dark green foliage attraction chinensis 'Spartan' 12-15' H x 3-6' Columnar to pyramidal upright juniper with rich green foliage ann Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Torulosa' (Hollywood) 10-15' x 6-10' Narrow cone shape when young, opening up as the plant ages. foliage with delicately twisted, irregular, upright branches emerged conferta 'Blue Pacific' 6-12''' H x 4-6' Trailing, lower growing cultivar. Better blue foliage color, ground denser foliage, and resistance to winter injury than the species.	W rries. ity W ing a flat top. ing in winter. #2 \$39.99 W low-growing. ity W low-growing. ity W d fast growth. ity W Dense inner ing like flames. #3 \$59.99 W cover form, #1 \$24.99 #2 \$39.99
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green' 10-12' H x 5-7' Upright juniper. Dense, tufted, bright green foliage. Somewhat sc Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Sea Green' 4-6' H x 6-8' Compact, fountain-like, arching habit. Dark green foliage attraction chinensis 'Spartan' 12-15' H x 3-6' Columnar to pyramidal upright juniper with rich green foliage ann Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Torulosa' (Hollywood) 10-15' x 6-10' Narrow cone shape when young, opening up as the plant ages. foliage with delicately twisted, irregular, upright branches emerged conferta 'Blue Pacific' 6-12''' H x 4-6' Trailing, lower growing cultivar. Better blue foliage color, ground denser foliage, and resistance to winter injury than the species. acommunis 'Compressa' 2-5' H x 1-2'	W rries. ity W ing a flat top. ing in winter. #2 \$39.99 W low-growing. ity W low-growing. ity W low-growing. ity W d fast growth. ity W Dense inner ing like flames. #3 \$59.99 W cover form, #1 \$24.99 #2 \$39.99 W
Dense green scale-like foliage remains green in winter. Blue ber Pyramidal growth requires little shearing. Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Old Gold' 2-3' H x 4-6' Dense, compact, spreading, evergreen. Branches arch out form Soft, golden-yellow foliage with bronze tints in summer, intensify chinensis 'Robusta Green' 10-12' H x 5-7' Upright juniper. Dense, tufted, bright green foliage. Somewhat ss Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Sea Green' 4-6' H x 6-8' Compact, fountain-like, arching habit. Dark green foliage attraction chinensis 'Spartan' 12-15' H x 3-6' Columnar to pyramidal upright juniper with rich green foliage ann Call for pricing and availabil chinensis 'Torulosa' (Hollywood) 10-15' x 6-10' Narrow cone shape when young, opening up as the plant ages. foliage with delicately twisted, irregular, upright branches emerged conferta 'Blue Pacific' 6-12''' H x 4-6' Trailing, lower growing cultivar. Better blue foliage color, ground denser foliage, and resistance to winter injury than the species.	W rries. ity W ing a flat top. ing in winter. #2 \$39.99 W low-growing. ity W low-growing. ity W low-growing. #3 \$49.99 W d fast growth. ity W Dense inner ing like flames. #3 \$59.99 W cover form, #1 \$24.99 #2 \$39.99 W Slow-grower.

communis 'Gold Cone'	<u>3-5' H x 1-2' W</u>	din a. t-
Upright, narrow, columnar form with golde bluish-green in winter. Slow-growing.	en new growth gradually fa	ung to
Sidish green in whiter. Glow growing.	#2	\$49.99
communis 'Miniature'	2-3' H x 1-2' W	· ·
Improvement over 'Compressa', a slightly	v broader still slow growing	
spire with brighter blue green foliage and		d full sun.
	pricing and availability	
communis 'Sentinel' Hardier and faster growing than 'Compres	<u>4-5' H x 1-2' W</u>	o covors
branches that grow in a narrow column. F		
	pricing and availability	
horizontalis 'Bar Harbor'	6-12" H x 5-8' W	
Very low growing, spreading form. Bluish		
cold weather, especially with wind. High t	olerance for salt spray. Eas #2	sy to grow. \$39.99
horizontalis 'Blue Chip'	#∠ 8-10" H x 6-8' W	4 09.99
A low mounding, evergreen groundcover.		in most
soils, but requires afternoon shade in hot	summer areas.	
	#1	\$19.99
	#3 Standard	\$114.98
horizontalis 'Mother Lode'	<u>4-6" H x 5-8' W</u>	
Versatile sprawling groundcover with brill bronze in winter.	iani golu lõllage changing t	u a golden
	pricing and availability	
	6-12" H x 5-8' W	
One of the finest trailing junipers. Uniform		
intense silver-blue evergreen foliage. Exc	cellent for large-scale groun	dcovers or
cascading over walls.	#1	\$24.99
	#1	\$39.99
	#3	\$49.99
procumbens 'Nana'	6-12" H x 5-6' W	
Ground-hugging juniper. Dense mound or	f branches radiating from th	
New growth is bright green turning to blui	ish green as it matures. Wii	nter color
has a purple tint.	#1	\$24.99
	#2	\$39.99
	#3	\$49.99
scopulorum 'Blue Arrow'	12-15' H x 2-3' W	,
This columnar evergreen has blue-green	needles and a very narrow	habit,
perfect for small spaces. Drought tolerant		\$ \$\$\$ 00
	#3 5 6' P8 P	\$69.99 \$100.00
scopulorum 'Moonglow'	5-6' B&B 12-15' H x 4-5' W	\$199.99
Upright, pyramidal form with showy, silver		pact
branching habit resists grazing by deer.		
	pricing and availability	
scopulorum 'Skyrocket'	<u>12-15' H x 3-4' W</u>	
Upright, columnar form, one of the narrow		
Scopulorum 'Wichita Blue'	pricing and availability 10-15' H x 4-6' W	
Upright, broadly pyramidal form. Male for		erries.
Silver blue foliage retains brilliant color al.		
Call for	pricing and availability	
squamata 'Blue Star'	<u>1-3' H x 2-4' W</u>	
Low, spreading form with sparkling blue f	•	¢04.00
	#1	\$24.99 \$54.00
virginiana	#3 15-25' H x 10-15' W	\$54.99
Native evergreen with an irregularly pyrai		ralizina.
Fine textured light green scale-like foliage	e turns bronzy-purple in win	
Female plants bear blue berry-like cones.		
Call for	pricing and availability	

virginiana 'Brodie'	15-20' H x 6-7' W	
Deep green foliage fills strongly upri		n Touah
hardy native has small, grayish colo	red berries in fall. Burgundy colo	r in winter
virginiana 'Grey Owl'	#3 2-3' H x 4-6' W	\$79.99
Broad, wide-spreading slow-growing Produces profuse blue berry-like col		ge.
virginiana 'Taylor'	#3 15-20' H x 3-4' W	\$49.99
Upright narrow columnar tree. Silver		
throughout the growing season. Foli		inter. \$229.99
<u>x 'Star Power'</u>	10-15' H x 6-8' W	
Fast-growing hybrid of J. chinensis ; growth gives a delicate, almost spar Ca		ike, new
LARIX, LARCH	See DECIDUOUS	S TREES
MICROBIOTA, SIBERIAN CY		art Shade
decussata	<u>1-2' H x 5-8' W</u>	
Wide-spreading groundcover with b to coppery brown in winter. Foliage a prickly to the touch. Juniper alternat.	appears soft and feathery, but ca	
prickly to the touch. Jumper alternati	#1	\$24.9
	#2	\$39.9
decussata 'Celtic Pride'	1-3' H x 4-5' W	<i>veele</i>
Pretty fern-like foliage belies its dura		s dry
conditions, deer resistant. Russet-pu	urple tone in winter. Chosen for u	niform
growth and resistance to tip dieback		
	#2	\$49.9
	#3	\$64.9
PICEA, NORWAY SPRUCE		Full Su
abies	60-80' H x 20-25' W	
Medium to fast growing. Deep-greer		
green cones turn light brown at matu age. Excellent for windbreaks and s	helters.	is with
	all for pricing and availability	
abies 'Acrocona' Dwarf variety with showy immature i	<u>5-10' H x 5-10' W</u>	on brong
ends in spring. Broadly pyramidal fo		
abies 'Blaze'	6-8' H x 4-6' Ŵ	
Dense, upright tree with bright red n and then green by late spring, early		
	#6	\$249.99
abies 'Cupressina'	<u>30-40' H x 8-10' W</u>	a all c -
Fast growing very narrow evergreen Cylindrical 6" purple-green cones the	at turn light brown.	edles.
Ca abies 'Fastigiata Compacta'	all for pricing and availability 10-12' H x 5-6' W	
Perfect for the smaller landscape, the dark green needles and upright brar	nis narrowly pyramidal, compact t	ree has
	#1	\$44.9
abies 'Gold Drift'	Height depends on staking	
Weeping golden form with pendulou upright weeper, or untrained to be a	cascading mound. Spring & sum	
yellow color is more pronounced in t		
	all for pricing and availability	
abies 'Lanham's Beehive'	2-3' H x 3-4' W	noodlaa
Unusual, boldly textured, compact b than other dwarf cultivars with a slig with prominent, cinnamon colored s	ht glaucous tint. These features,	combined

abies 'Little Gem'	2-3' H x 5-6' W
Compact, flat-topped, dwarf, evergre	een shrub with dark green foliage. #1 Standard \$49.99
abies 'Motala'	3-4' H x 3-4' W
Blunt-tipped needles radiate out and	
branches, which produces an Abies-	like appearance. Minute, glaucous
striations on needle tops complement	
abiaa Midife	#3 \$114.99
abies 'Nidiformis'	<u>2-4' H x 4-6' W</u> g low growing mound with a depression, or
	spring fresh young buds add interest.
	#3 \$59.99
abies 'Paul's Select'	20-25' H x 10-15' W
	y spruce. Dense, slender pyramidal form.
	Il for pricing and availability
	Height depends on staking
Medium to fast growing weeping spe	ecimen with deep-green ½ to 1" needles. #1 \$44.99
abias 'Busab'	
abies 'Pusch' Slow growing dwarf produces loads	<u>2-3' H x 2-3' W</u> of tiny bright red cones in spring which
	round. Globose when young, becoming an
upright broad shape with age. Very I	hardy. Grows well in sun or part shade.
	II for pricing and availability
abies 'Rubra Spicata'	20-25' H x 12-15' W
	o red new growth gives a surprising look for
a spruce. Gradually, the foliage char	nges to reddish-brown and then to green. #6 \$229.99
abies 'Sherwood Compact'	12-15' H x 6-8' W
	ascending branches. Mid-size, distinctly
	oft brown shoots and clean green needles.
	#10 \$374.99
abies 'The Limey'	12-15' H x 10-12' W
New foliage emerges a bright lemon	
	lime color. Short needles adorn open
branching that will fill in with maturity	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant
	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast.
branching that will fill in with maturity	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast.
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gre abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W t habit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gre abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 <u>2-3' H x 1-2' W</u> t habit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative.
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gre abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W t habit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gre abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W t habit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gra <u>abies 'Tompa'</u> Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 <u>2-3' H x 1-2' W</u> t habit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gree abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue)	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 <u>2-3' H x 1-2' W</u> t habit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun <u>30-50' H x 20-25' W</u>
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime green abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 <u>2-3' H x 1-2' W</u> t habit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun <u>30-50' H x 20-25' W</u> rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles.
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gra abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. Gra	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 <u>2-3' H x 1-2' W</u> t habit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun <u>30-50' H x 20-25' W</u> rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles. reen & purple cones ripen to yellow-brown.
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gra abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. Gra	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 <u>2-3' H x 1-2' W</u> t habit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun <u>30-50' H x 20-25' W</u> rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles.
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gra abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. G. Ca pungens x glauca 'Ali' Natural Christmas-tree shape and st	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W t habit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun <u>30-50' H x 20-25' W</u> Full Sun <u>30-50' H x 20-25' W</u> rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles. reen & purple cones ripen to yellow-brown. Ill for pricing and availability <u>15-20' H x 12-15' W</u> turdy constitution with short, dark green
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gra abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. G Ca pungens x glauca 'Ali'	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W t habit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun 30-50' H x 20-25' W rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles. reen & purple cones ripen to yellow-brown. Ill for pricing and availability 15-20' H x 12-15' W turdy constitution with short, dark green and moderate growth rate.
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime green abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. Ge Ca pungens x glauca 'Ali' Natural Christmas-tree shape and st needles, a uniform pyramidal shape	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W thabit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun 30-50' H x 20-25' W rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles. reen & purple cones ripen to yellow-brown. Ill for pricing and availability 15-20' H x 12-15' W turdy constitution with short, dark green and moderate growth rate. 6-7' B&B \$374.99
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime green abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. Ge Ca pungens x glauca 'Ali' Natural Christmas-tree shape and st needles, a uniform pyramidal shape pungens 'Baby Blue'	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W thabit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun 30-50' H x 20-25' W rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles. reen & purple cones ripen to yellow-brown. Ill for pricing and availability 15-20' H x 12-15' W turdy constitution with short, dark green and moderate growth rate. 6-7' B&B \$374.99 30-50' H x 20-25' W
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime green abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. Gr Ca pungens x glauca 'Ali' Natural Christmas-tree shape and st needles, a uniform pyramidal shape pungens 'Baby Blue' Size similar to species but with a mo	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W thabit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun 30-50' H x 20-25' W rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles. reen & purple cones ripen to yellow-brown. If for pricing and availability 15-20' H x 12-15' W turdy constitution with short, dark green and moderate growth rate. 6-7' B&B \$374.99 30-50' H x 20-25' W pore consistent, rich blue color. Rather than
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime green abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. Gr Ca pungens x glauca 'Ali' Natural Christmas-tree shape and st needles, a uniform pyramidal shape pungens 'Baby Blue' Size similar to species but with a mo fading with age, the blue intensifies	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W thabit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun 30-50' H x 20-25' W rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles. reen & purple cones ripen to yellow-brown. If for pricing and availability 15-20' H x 12-15' W turdy constitution with short, dark green and moderate growth rate. 6-7' B&B \$374.99 30-50' H x 20-25' W for e consistent, rich blue color. Rather than with the passing of years.
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gre abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. Gr Ca pungens x glauca 'Ali' Natural Christmas-tree shape and st needles, a uniform pyramidal shape pungens 'Baby Blue' Size similar to species but with a mo fading with age, the blue intensifies of	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W thabit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun <u>30-50' H x 20-25' W</u> rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles. reen & purple cones ripen to yellow-brown. all for pricing and availability <u>15-20' H x 12-15' W</u> turdy constitution with short, dark green and moderate growth rate. 6-7' B&B \$374.99 <u>30-50' H x 20-25' W</u> ore consistent, rich blue color. Rather than with the passing of years. Call for pricing & availability
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gra abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. Go Ca pungens x glauca 'Ali' Natural Christmas-tree shape and st needles, a uniform pyramidal shape pungens 'Baby Blue' Size similar to species but with a mo fading with age, the blue intensifies (pungens 'Baby Blue Eyes'	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W thabit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun 30-50' H x 20-25' W rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles. reen & purple cones ripen to yellow-brown. If for pricing and availability 15-20' H x 12-15' W turdy constitution with short, dark green and moderate growth rate. 6-7' B&B \$374.99 30-50' H x 20-25' W for e consistent, rich blue color. Rather than with the passing of years.
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gra abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. G Ca pungens x glauca 'Ali' Natural Christmas-tree shape and st needles, a uniform pyramidal shape pungens 'Baby Blue' Size similar to species but with a mo fading with age, the blue intensifies Slower growing than the native form smaller landscapes and confined spo	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W thabit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun 30-50' H x 20-25' W rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles. reen & purple cones ripen to yellow-brown. If for pricing and availability 15-20' H x 12-15' W turdy constitution with short, dark green and moderate growth rate. 6-7' B&B \$374.99 30-50' H x 20-25' W ore consistent, rich blue color. Rather than with the passing of years. Call for pricing & availability 15-30' H x 10-15' W this semi-dwarf selection is useful for aces. Bright silver-blue needles.
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gra abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. G Ca pungens x glauca 'Ali' Natural Christmas-tree shape and st needles, a uniform pyramidal shape pungens 'Baby Blue' Size similar to species but with a mo fading with age, the blue intensifies to con pungens 'Baby Blue Eyes' Slower growing than the native form smaller landscapes and confined species	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W thabit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun 30-50' H x 20-25' W rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles. reen & purple cones ripen to yellow-brown. If for pricing and availability 15-20' H x 12-15' W turdy constitution with short, dark green and moderate growth rate. 6-7' B&B \$374.99 30-50' H x 20-25' W for e consistent, rich blue color. Rather than with the passing of years. Call for pricing & availability 15-30' H x 10-15' W this semi-dwarf selection is useful for aces. Bright silver-blue needles. Call for pricing & availability
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gra abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. Go Ca pungens x glauca 'Ali' Natural Christmas-tree shape and st needles, a uniform pyramidal shape pungens 'Baby Blue' Size similar to species but with a mo fading with age, the blue intensifies to con pungens 'Baby Blue Eyes' Slower growing than the native form smaller landscapes and confined sp.	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W thabit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun 30-50' H x 20-25' W rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles. reen & purple cones ripen to yellow-brown. If for pricing and availability 15-20' H x 12-15' W turdy constitution with short, dark green and moderate growth rate. 6-7' B&B \$374.99 30-50' H x 20-25' W turdy consistent, rich blue color. Rather than with the passing of years. Call for pricing & availability 15-30' H x 10-15' W this semi-dwarf selection is useful for aces. Bright silver-blue needles. Call for pricing & availability 15-20' H x 10-12' W
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gra abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. G Ca pungens x glauca 'Ali' Natural Christmas-tree shape and st needles, a uniform pyramidal shape pungens 'Baby Blue' Size similar to species but with a mo fading with age, the blue intensifies to con pungens 'Baby Blue Eyes' Slower growing than the native form smaller landscapes and confined species	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W thabit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun 30-50' H x 20-25' W rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles. reen & purple cones ripen to yellow-brown. If for pricing and availability 15-20' H x $12-15'$ W turdy constitution with short, dark green and moderate growth rate. 6-7' B&B \$374.99 30-50' H x $20-25'$ W ore consistent, rich blue color. Rather than with the passing of years. Call for pricing & availability 15-30' H x $10-15'$ W this semi-dwarf selection is useful for aces. Bright silver-blue needles. Call for pricing & availability 15-20' H x $10-12'$ W top day conical evergreen tree.
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gra abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. Go Ca pungens x glauca 'Ali' Natural Christmas-tree shape and st needles, a uniform pyramidal shape pungens 'Baby Blue' Size similar to species but with a mo fading with age, the blue intensifies of Slower growing than the native form smaller landscapes and confined species pungens 'Bakeri' Beautiful blue needles adorn this bro	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W thabit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun 30-50' H x 20-25' W rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles. reen & purple cones ripen to yellow-brown. If for pricing and availability 15-20' H x 12-15' W turdy constitution with short, dark green and moderate growth rate. 6-7' B&B \$374.99 30-50' H x 20-25' W ore consistent, rich blue color. Rather than with the passing of years. Call for pricing & availability 15-30' H x 10-15' W this semi-dwarf selection is useful for aces. Bright silver-blue needles. Call for pricing & availability 15-20' H x 10-12' W padly conical evergreen tree. 3-4' B&B \$249.99
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gra abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. Go Ca pungens x glauca 'Ali' Natural Christmas-tree shape and st needles, a uniform pyramidal shape pungens 'Baby Blue' Size similar to species but with a mo fading with age, the blue intensifies of pungens 'Baby Blue Eyes' Slower growing than the native form smaller landscapes and confined species pungens 'Bakeri' Beautiful blue needles adorn this bro pungens 'Bonny Blue'	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W thabit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun 30-50' H x 20-25' W rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles. reen & purple cones ripen to yellow-brown. If for pricing and availability 15-20' H x 12-15' W turdy constitution with short, dark green and moderate growth rate. 6-7' B&B \$374.99 30-50' H x 20-25' W ore consistent, rich blue color. Rather than with the passing of years. Call for pricing & availability 15-30' H x 10-15' W this semi-dwarf selection is useful for aces. Bright silver-blue needles. Call for pricing & availability 15-20' H x 10-15' W top concal evergreen tree. 3-4' B&B \$249.99 20-25' H x 10-15' W
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gra abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. Go Ca pungens x glauca 'Ali' Natural Christmas-tree shape and st needles, a uniform pyramidal shape pungens 'Baby Blue' Size similar to species but with a mo fading with age, the blue intensifies of pungens 'Baby Blue Eyes' Slower growing than the native form smaller landscapes and confined sp oungens 'Bakeri' Beautiful blue needles adorn this bro pungens 'Bonny Blue' Tiny, narrow needles are bright blue	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W thabit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun 30-50' H x 20-25' W rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles. reen & purple cones ripen to yellow-brown. If for pricing and availability 15-20' H x 12-15' W turdy constitution with short, dark green and moderate growth rate. 6-7' B&B \$374.99 30-50' H x 20-25' W ore consistent, rich blue color. Rather than with the passing of years. Call for pricing & availability 15-30' H x 10-15' W this semi-dwarf selection is useful for aces. Bright silver-blue needles. Call for pricing & availability 15-20' H x 10-15' W top conical evergreen tree. 3-4' B&B \$249.99 20-25' H x 10-15' W and they are closely arranged with an
branching that will fill in with maturity yellow while undersides turn lime gra abies 'Tompa' Fresh green needles and a compact shape resembles the Alberta Spruce PICEA, BLUE SPRUCE pungens (Colorado Blue) Naturally occurring form of the Color Dense, relatively narrow pyramid. Go Ca pungens x glauca 'Ali' Natural Christmas-tree shape and st needles, a uniform pyramidal shape pungens 'Baby Blue' Size similar to species but with a mo fading with age, the blue intensifies of pungens 'Baby Blue Eyes' Slower growing than the native form smaller landscapes and confined sp oungens 'Bakeri' Beautiful blue needles adorn this bro pungens 'Bonny Blue' Tiny, narrow needles are bright blue	y. Exposed topsides remain a pleasant een creating a striking contrast. #6 \$249.99 2-3' H x 1-2' W thabit. Slow-growing. Its wide, conical e for which it is a superior alternative. #3 \$99.99 Full Sun 30-50' H x 20-25' W rado spruce with stiff, sharp blue needles. reen & purple cones ripen to yellow-brown. If for pricing and availability 15-20' H x 12-15' W turdy constitution with short, dark green and moderate growth rate. 6-7' B&B \$374.99 30-50' H x 20-25' W ore consistent, rich blue color. Rather than with the passing of years. Call for pricing & availability 15-30' H x 10-15' W this semi-dwarf selection is useful for aces. Bright silver-blue needles. Call for pricing & availability 15-20' H x 10-15' W top concal evergreen tree. 3-4' B&B \$249.99 20-25' H x 10-15' W

pungens 'Fastigiata'	15-20' H x 4-6' W	
Tall narrow form of Colorado spruce with silv		
	icing and availability	
•	<u>15-18' H x 10-12' W</u>	
Mid-sized selection of the Colorado spruce v		lua naadla
color and a dense, slow-growing, somewhat		11.
•	icing and availability	
pungens 'Glauca Globosa'	3-5' H x 5-6' W	
Specimen evergreen, usually broader than t	all, with a dense compa	ct habit.
Stiff blue needles. Typically grafted on a star	ndard or at the soil line.	
	#5	\$159.99
	15-18" B&B/CT	\$249.99
nungens 'Glauca Slenderina® Pendula'		Ψ2 10.00
pungens 'Glauca Slenderina® Pendula'		
Weeping form, more narrow & blue than othe		\$0.40.00
	12" Box	\$249.99
	<u>18-20' H x 10-15' W</u>	
Mid-sized selection of the Colorado spruce w	vith vivid blue-white nee	edle color
and a dense, broadly pyramidal habit. Make	s an excellent specimer	٦.
Call for pr	icing and availability	
	25-30' H x 8-10' Ŵ	
Selection of the Colorado spruce with strikin	a whitish-blue needle a	olor and a
dense, narrow habit.	y willion-blue needle co	
	icing and availability	
pungens 'Montgomery'	<u>6-8' H x 6-8' W</u>	
Shrubby selection of the Colorado spruce with		
and dense, globular habit becoming pyramic	lal with age. Excellent s	
	#6	\$249.99
pungens 'Niemitz'	8-10' H x 8-10' W	
Creamy white spring flush creates a striking		olue foliage.
New growth gradually darkens to blue as the		
form is wider than tall when young, developing		
form to which than tail which young, dovolopin	#6	\$279.99
nunnana (Dandula) Ilaiaht		ψ213.33
	depends on staking	
Blue needles and dense, weeping branches	create a beautiful, caso	
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful,	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t	
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful,	create a beautiful, caso	
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful,	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t	
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf'	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t icing and availability 6-10' H x 3-5' W	the garden.
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form r	the garden.
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf'	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m ht tolerant.	the garden. Take this an
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, an ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form r ht tolerant. #6	the garden.
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, an- ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn'	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form r ht tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u>	the garden. nake this an \$259.99
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, an ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m ht tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that	the garden. nake this an \$259.99 emerges
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching.	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m ht tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour	the garden. nake this an \$259.99 emerges
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching.	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m ht tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that	the garden. nake this an \$259.99 emerges
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr <u>pungens 'Sester Dwarf'</u> Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough <u>pungens 'Waldbrunn'</u> Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m ht tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour	the garden. nake this an \$259.99 emerges
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching.	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m ht tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour	the garden. nake this an \$259.99 emerges
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, an- ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE	create a beautiful, case dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability	the garden. nake this an \$259.99 emerges nded form.
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce	create a beautiful, case dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form rr ht tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) <u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u>	the garden. nake this an \$259.99 emerges nded form. Full Sun
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce Can be kept to its mounded form with pruning	create a beautiful, case dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) <u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> og, otherwise becoming	the garden. make this an \$259.99 emerges nded form. Full Sun a pyramidal
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) <u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> og, otherwise becoming indersides and violet pur	the garden. make this an \$259.99 emerges nded form. Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones.
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue un	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) <u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> g, otherwise becoming indersides and violet pur #3	the garden. make this an \$259.99 emerges nded form. Full Sun a pyramidal
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue ur engelmannii 'Bush's Lace'	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) <u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> g, otherwise becoming indersides and violet pur #3 20-25' H x 4-6' W	the garden. hake this an \$259.99 emerges hded form. Full Sun Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones. \$129.99
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue un	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) <u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> g, otherwise becoming indersides and violet pur #3 20-25' H x 4-6' W	the garden. hake this an \$259.99 emerges hded form. Full Sun Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones. \$129.99
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue ur engelmannii 'Bush's Lace'	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) <u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> g, otherwise becoming indersides and violet pur #3 20-25' H x 4-6' W	the garden. hake this an \$259.99 emerges hded form. Full Sun Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones. \$129.99
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr <u>pungens 'Sester Dwarf'</u> Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough <u>pungens 'Waldbrunn'</u> Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE <u>bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce</u> Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue un <u>engelmannii 'Bush's Lace'</u> Strong central leader. Branches extend out b	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) <u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> g, otherwise becoming indersides and violet pur #3 <u>20-25' H x 4-6' W</u> before drooping downwa #1	the garden. make this an \$259.99 emerges nded form. Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones. \$129.99 ard.
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr <u>pungens 'Sester Dwarf'</u> Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough <u>pungens 'Waldbrunn'</u> Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE <u>bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce</u> Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue un <u>engelmannii 'Bush's Lace'</u> Strong central leader. Branches extend out b glauca (White Spruce)	create a beautiful, caso dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) <u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> g, otherwise becoming mdersides and violet pur #3 <u>20-25' H x 4-6' W</u> before drooping downwa #1 <u>40-50' H x 15-20' W</u>	the garden. make this an \$259.99 emerges nded form. Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones. \$129.99 ard. \$44.99
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr <u>pungens 'Sester Dwarf'</u> Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough <u>pungens 'Waldbrunn'</u> Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE <u>bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce</u> Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue un <u>engelmannii 'Bush's Lace'</u> Strong central leader. Branches extend out the glauca (White Spruce) Very tolerant native withstands heat, cold, di	create a beautiful, case dramatic statement in t icing and availability $6-10' H \times 3-5' W$ d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) <u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> g, otherwise becoming matersides and violet pur #3 <u>20-25' H x 4-6' W</u> before drooping downwa #1 <u>40-50' H x 15-20' W</u> rought, salt air and crow	the garden. make this an \$259.99 emerges nded form. Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones. \$129.99 ard. \$44.99 rding. Very
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr <u>pungens 'Sester Dwarf'</u> Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough <u>pungens 'Waldbrunn'</u> Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE <u>bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce</u> Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue ur <u>engelmannii 'Bush's Lace'</u> Strong central leader. Branches extend out to glauca (White Spruce) Very tolerant native withstands heat, cold, dr short blue-green or dull-green needles. Cond	create a beautiful, casc dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) <u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> g, otherwise becoming indersides and violet pur #3 <u>20-25' H x 4-6' W</u> before drooping downwa #1 <u>40-50' H x 15-20' W</u> rought, salt air and crow es are purple-green the	the garden. make this an \$259.99 emerges nded form. Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones. \$129.99 ard. \$44.99 rding. Very
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue un engelmannii 'Bush's Lace' Strong central leader. Branches extend out the glauca (White Spruce) Very tolerant native withstands heat, cold, dr short blue-green or dull-green needles. Conc Call for pr	create a beautiful, casc dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) <u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> g, otherwise becoming ndersides and violet pur #3 <u>20-25' H x 4-6' W</u> before drooping downwa #1 <u>40-50' H x 15-20' W</u> rought, salt air and crow es are purple-green the icing and availability	the garden. make this an \$259.99 emerges nded form. Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones. \$129.99 ard. \$44.99 rding. Very
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue ur engelmannii 'Bush's Lace' Strong central leader. Branches extend out the glauca (White Spruce) Very tolerant native withstands heat, cold, dr short blue-green or dull-green needles. Com Call for pr glauca 'Conica' (Dwarf Alberta Spruce)	create a beautiful, case dramatic statement in t icing and availability $6-10' H \times 3-5' W$ d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 $1.5-2' H \times 2-3' W$ owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) $4-6' H \times 4-6' W$ g, otherwise becoming ndersides and violet pur #3 $20-25' H \times 4-6' W$ before drooping downwa #1 $40-50' H \times 15-20' W$ rought, salt air and crow es are purple-green the icing and availability $10-12' H \times 5-6' W$	the garden. make this an \$259.99 emerges nded form. Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones. \$129.99 ard. \$44.99 rding. Very n brown.
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue ur engelmannii 'Bush's Lace' Strong central leader. Branches extend out the glauca (White Spruce) Very tolerant native withstands heat, cold, dr short blue-green or dull-green needles. Cone Call for pr glauca 'Conica' (Dwarf Alberta Spruce) Dense, very slow-growing dwarf form with sl	create a beautiful, case dramatic statement in t icing and availability $6-10' H \times 3-5' W$ d classic conical form m it tolerant. #6 $1.5-2' H \times 2-3' W$ owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) $4-6' H \times 4-6' W$ g, otherwise becoming ndersides and violet pur #3 $20-25' H \times 4-6' W$ before drooping downwa #1 $40-50' H \times 15-20' W$ rought, salt air and crow es are purple-green the icing and availability $10-12' H \times 5-6' W$ hort bright green needle	the garden. make this an \$259.99 emerges nded form. Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones. \$129.99 ard. \$44.99 rding. Very n brown.
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue ur engelmannii 'Bush's Lace' Strong central leader. Branches extend out the glauca (White Spruce) Very tolerant native withstands heat, cold, dr short blue-green or dull-green needles. Com Call for pr glauca 'Conica' (Dwarf Alberta Spruce)	create a beautiful, case dramatic statement in t icing and availability 6-10' H x 3-5' W d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 1.5-2' H x 2-3' W owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) $4-6' \text{ H x } 4-6' \text{ W}$ g, otherwise becoming ndersides and violet pur #3 20-25' H x 4-6' W before drooping downwa #1 40-50' H x 15-20' W rought, salt air and crow es are purple-green the icing and availability 10-12' H x 5-6' W hort bright green needle ins.	the garden. make this an \$259.99 emerges nded form. Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones. \$129.99 ard. \$44.99 rding. Very n brown. s. Can be
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue ur engelmannii 'Bush's Lace' Strong central leader. Branches extend out the glauca (White Spruce) Very tolerant native withstands heat, cold, dr short blue-green or dull-green needles. Cone Call for pr glauca 'Conica' (Dwarf Alberta Spruce) Dense, very slow-growing dwarf form with sl	create a beautiful, casc dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) <u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> g, otherwise becoming ndersides and violet pur #3 <u>20-25' H x 4-6' W</u> before drooping downwa #1 <u>40-50' H x 15-20' W</u> rought, salt air and crow es are purple-green the icing and availability <u>10-12' H x 5-6' W</u> hort bright green needle ins. #1	the garden. hake this an \$259.99 emerges hded form. Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones. \$129.99 ard. \$44.99 rding. Very n brown. ss. Can be \$24.99
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue ur engelmannii 'Bush's Lace' Strong central leader. Branches extend out the glauca (White Spruce) Very tolerant native withstands heat, cold, dr short blue-green or dull-green needles. Cone Call for pr glauca 'Conica' (Dwarf Alberta Spruce) Dense, very slow-growing dwarf form with sl	create a beautiful, case dramatic statement in t icing and availability 6-10' H x 3-5' W d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 1.5-2' H x 2-3' W owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) $4-6' \text{ H x } 4-6' \text{ W}$ g, otherwise becoming ndersides and violet pur #3 20-25' H x 4-6' W before drooping downwa #1 40-50' H x 15-20' W rought, salt air and crow es are purple-green the icing and availability 10-12' H x 5-6' W hort bright green needle ins.	the garden. make this an \$259.99 emerges nded form. Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones. \$129.99 ard. \$44.99 rding. Very n brown. s. Can be
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue ur engelmannii 'Bush's Lace' Strong central leader. Branches extend out the glauca (White Spruce) Very tolerant native withstands heat, cold, dr short blue-green or dull-green needles. Cone Call for pr glauca 'Conica' (Dwarf Alberta Spruce) Dense, very slow-growing dwarf form with sl	create a beautiful, casc dramatic statement in t icing and availability <u>6-10' H x 3-5' W</u> d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) <u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> g, otherwise becoming ndersides and violet pur #3 <u>20-25' H x 4-6' W</u> before drooping downwa #1 <u>40-50' H x 15-20' W</u> rought, salt air and crow es are purple-green the icing and availability <u>10-12' H x 5-6' W</u> hort bright green needle ins. #1	the garden. hake this an \$259.99 emerges hded form. Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones. \$129.99 ard. \$44.99 rding. Very n brown. s. Can be \$24.99 \$49.99
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue ur engelmannii 'Bush's Lace' Strong central leader. Branches extend out the glauca (White Spruce) Very tolerant native withstands heat, cold, dr short blue-green or dull-green needles. Cone Call for pr glauca 'Conica' (Dwarf Alberta Spruce) Dense, very slow-growing dwarf form with sl	create a beautiful, case dramatic statement in t icing and availability 6-10' H x 3-5' W d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) <u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> g, otherwise becoming ndersides and violet pur #3 <u>20-25' H x 4-6' W</u> before drooping downwa #1 <u>40-50' H x 15-20' W</u> rought, salt air and crow es are purple-green the icing and availability <u>10-12' H x 5-6' W</u> hort bright green needle ms. #1 #2 #3	the garden. the garden. the garden. the garden. the garden. \$259.99 emerges aded form. Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones. \$129.99 ard. \$44.99 rding. Very n brown. ts. Can be \$24.99 \$49.99 \$89.99
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue ur engelmannii 'Bush's Lace' Strong central leader. Branches extend out the glauca (White Spruce) Very tolerant native withstands heat, cold, dr short blue-green or dull-green needles. Cone Call for pr glauca 'Conica' (Dwarf Alberta Spruce) Dense, very slow-growing dwarf form with sl	create a beautiful, case dramatic statement in t icing and availability 6-10' H x 3-5' W d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) <u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> and availability #3 <u>20-25' H x 4-6' W</u> before drooping downwa #1 <u>40-50' H x 15-20' W</u> rought, salt air and crow es are purple-green the icing and availability <u>10-12' H x 5-6' W</u> hort bright green needle ms. #1 #2 #3	the garden. the garden. the garden. the garden. second form. Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones. \$129.99 ard. \$44.99 rding. Very n brown. s. Can be \$24.99 \$49.99 \$89.99 \$129.99
reminiscent of a waterfall. Makes a graceful, Call for pr pungens 'Sester Dwarf' Stunning blue needles, slow growth rate, and ideal plant for the smaller landscape. Drough pungens 'Waldbrunn' Extremely hardy dwarf variety with striking p silver in spring. Dense horizontal branching. Call for pr PICEA, SPRUCE bicolor 'Howell's Dwarf' (Tigertail Spruce Can be kept to its mounded form with prunin tree. Unique green foliage with silver blue ur engelmannii 'Bush's Lace' Strong central leader. Branches extend out the glauca (White Spruce) Very tolerant native withstands heat, cold, dr short blue-green or dull-green needles. Cone Call for pr glauca 'Conica' (Dwarf Alberta Spruce) Dense, very slow-growing dwarf form with sl	create a beautiful, case dramatic statement in t icing and availability 6-10' H x 3-5' W d classic conical form m th tolerant. #6 <u>1.5-2' H x 2-3' W</u> owder blue foliage that Fine textured low mour icing and availability e) <u>4-6' H x 4-6' W</u> g, otherwise becoming ndersides and violet pur #3 <u>20-25' H x 4-6' W</u> before drooping downwa #1 <u>40-50' H x 15-20' W</u> rought, salt air and crow es are purple-green the icing and availability <u>10-12' H x 5-6' W</u> hort bright green needle ms. #1 #2 #3	the garden. the garden. the garden. the garden. the garden. \$259.99 emerges aded form. Full Sun a pyramidal ple cones. \$129.99 ard. \$44.99 rding. Very n brown. ts. Can be \$24.99 \$49.99 \$89.99

Symmetrical cone shape. Denser, mo	ice) 25-35' H x 15-20' W pre compact habit than P. glauc	a.
	for pricing and availability	
lauca 'Humpty Dumpty'	2-3' H x 1-2' W	
xtremely dense, short and plump, an hyme character. With nearly equal ba	nd kind of egg-shaped, like the	
erfect pyramid that is only two-thirds		
lauca 'Jean's Dilly'	4-5' H x 2-3' W	\$49.99
Smaller, denser and slower growing t	han other Alberta types. Short,	fine
eedles display a distinctive twist dur		
lauca 'Mac's Gold'	for pricing and availability 15-20' H x 12-15' W	
Small grayish green needles cover br ellow flush of new foliage and the ac	ldition of small red cones in Sp	
pliage gradually fades to green to fin		
lawa Marth Otari	#6	\$269.99
lauca 'North Star'	<u>10-12' H x 4-6' W</u>	produce
Resilient to harsh winter conditions, the densely branched, classic pyramid		
eedles.		
lauaa (Dandula)	#6	\$199.99
lauca 'Pendula' larrowly upright conifer w/ stiffly hela	20-25' H x 8-10' W	aroon
eedles.		ly-green
	for pricing and availability	
lauca 'Rainbow's End'	<u>10-12' H x 5-6' W</u>	la
imilar to 'Conica' but has second flu	sh of bright yellow new growth #3	in summer. \$99.99
lauca 'Yukon Blue'	10-12' H x 6-8' W	
Short, electric blue-gray needles and	prominent, brown buds at bran	ch tips.
arrow, upright pyramid. Slightly faste Call	er growth rate than 'Conica."	
nariana 'Mont Tremblant'	Varies with Culture	
Super hardy, Picea mariana 'Mont Tre ots of movement. Short gray-green n		
nd twist, arching up, out, and then s		
	#6	\$199.99
neyeri (Meyer's Spruce)	40-50' H x 20-30' W	
Broad pyramidal form with horizontal Idaptable to most soil types. Could b C		
morika (Serbian Spruce)	40-50' H x 15-20' W	
Now-growing, densely-branched nar		endin <u>g</u>
ranches hold flat, short, glossy dark n the underside. Small purple cones	green needles with two silver-w	vhite bands
	all for pricing & availability	
morika 'Bruns'	12-15' H x 4-5' W	
his evergreen conifer has lovely blui ndersides. Its narrow pyramidal forn		
s a specimen or in mixed borders.	#1	\$44.99
morika 'Pimoko'	<u>1-2' H x 2-3' W</u>	
howy, dark green needles, accented eem to sparkle. Reddish brown buds	s add to the effect too. Globe-sl	haped
hen young, develops multiple leade		
morika 'Silberblue'	25-30' H x 15-20' W	
	ie against a green interior. Very	/
	wido haso	
ymmetrical pyramidal growth with a	3-4' B&B	\$299.99
		\$299.99

orientalis 'Gowdy' Very short, glossy, dark green needles give gwooning broadbag a distincting apparance		
	<u>20-25' H x 12-15' W</u>	
sweeping branches a distinctive appearance		ed,
	3-4' B&B	\$299.99
orientalis 'Skylands'	40-50' H x 20-25' W	
Dense, narrow compact pyramid of lustrous		
drooping horizontal branches. Glowing gold hrough the winter. Red-purple cones matur		
	pricing & availability	30/13.
	4-6' H x 4-6' W	
Slow growing dwarf. Blue-green, soft new g silver and green needles. Round habit even		
a short dome shape. Provides great contras		* ****
	#3	\$84.99
PINUS, PINE		Full Sun
panksiana 'Uncle Fogy'	2-3' H x 10-15' W	
This pendulous form of jack pine produces a		in short
order. Curving, trailing branches create an i		dcover, with
good cold tolerance. Can be trained to a va	•	#00 00
andre IDecisio Otata and I	#2	\$89.99
cembra 'Prairie Statesman'	<u>10-12' H x 4-6' W</u>	orfactly
Soft, emerald green foliage, with a hint of si symmetrical tree. Columnar habit. Drought t		
	5-6' B&B	\$349.99
cembra 'Westerstede'	10-12' H x 6-8' W	,
ong, luxurious needles give the small, upri		It has
graceful branching, dense form, attractive c		
	#3	\$119.99
	#15	\$349.99
densiflora 'Burke's Red Variegated'		h!
Variegated Japanese red pine with striking (more vibrant in summer. Vigorous and easy		
"dragon's eye" cultivars. Orange-red exfolia		
	#3	\$149.99
densiflora 'Golden Ghost'	<u>15-20' H x 10-12' W</u>	
Striking golden foliage nearly shimmers in s		
conifer. Orange-red stems and bark add yea		ellent
andscape accent, providing fantastic textur	e and color. icing and availability	
flexilis 'Vanderwolf's Pyramid'	20-30' H x 10-15' W	
ICANS VALUELWUILS FYLAITIN	20-00 ITA 10-10 W	
	arowing tree with blue s	stomates
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo	r.	stomates
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for pi	<i>r.</i> icing and availability	stomates
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for pi qrifithii 'Zebrina'	<i>r.</i> icing and availability 20-25' H x 10-15' W	
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for p grifithii 'Zebrina' Variegated form of Himalayan pine with long needles that are showiest in winter. Low bra	r. icing and availability 20-25' H x 10-15' W g, drooping yellow and b nched, broadly spreadir	lue-green
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for p grifithii 'Zebrina' Variegated form of Himalayan pine with long needles that are showiest in winter. Low bra Call for p	r. icing and availability 20-25' H x 10-15' W , drooping yellow and b nched, broadly spreadin icing and availability	lue-green
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for pr grifithii 'Zebrina' Variegated form of Himalayan pine with long needles that are showiest in winter. Low bra Call for pr heldreichii (leucodermis) 'Banderica'	r. icing and availability <u>20-25' H x 10-15' W</u> g, drooping yellow and b nched, broadly spreadin icing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W	lue-green ng form.
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for pr grifithii 'Zebrina' Variegated form of Himalayan pine with long needles that are showiest in winter. Low bra Call for pr neldreichii (leucodermis) 'Banderica' Clusters of clean, lustrous, dark green need	r. icing and availability <u>20-25' H x 10-15' W</u> g, drooping yellow and b inched, broadly spreadin icing and availability <u>3-4' H x 2-3' W</u> les decorated with white	lue-green ng form. e resin on
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for pr grifithii 'Zebrina' Variegated form of Himalayan pine with long needles that are showiest in winter. Low bra Call for pr heldreichii (leucodermis) 'Banderica' Clusters of clean, lustrous, dark green need buds, candles and stems. Chubby, squat an	r. icing and availability <u>20-25' H x 10-15' W</u> g, drooping yellow and binched, broadly spreadin icing and availability <u>3-4' H x 2-3' W</u> les decorated with white d pyramidal, cuddly pres #6	lue-green ng form. e resin on
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for pr grifithii 'Zebrina' Variegated form of Himalayan pine with long needles that are showiest in winter. Low bra Call for pr heldreichii (leucodermis) 'Banderica' Clusters of clean, lustrous, dark green need buds, candles and stems. Chubby, squat an heldreichii 'Emerald Arrow'	r. icing and availability <u>20-25' H x 10-15' W</u> g, drooping yellow and binched, broadly spreadin icing and availability <u>3-4' H x 2-3' W</u> les decorated with white d pyramidal, cuddly pres #6 <u>20-30' H x 5-10' W</u>	lue-green ng form. e resin on sence. \$229.99
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for pr grifithii 'Zebrina' Variegated form of Himalayan pine with long needles that are showiest in winter. Low bra Call for pr heldreichii (leucodermis) 'Banderica' Clusters of clean, lustrous, dark green need buds, candles and stems. Chubby, squat an heldreichii 'Emerald Arrow' Sturdy, narrow upright cultivar of Bosnian Pa	r. icing and availability <u>20-25' H x 10-15' W</u> g, drooping yellow and binched, broadly spreadin icing and availability <u>3-4' H x 2-3' W</u> Ves decorated with white d pyramidal, cuddly pres <u>#6</u> <u>20-30' H x 5-10' W</u> ine. Upright branches on	lue-green ng form. e resin on sence. \$229.99 n tall, thin
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for pr grifithii 'Zebrina' Variegated form of Himalayan pine with long needles that are showiest in winter. Low bra Call for pr heldreichii (leucodermis) 'Banderica' Clusters of clean, lustrous, dark green need buds, candles and stems. Chubby, squat an heldreichii 'Emerald Arrow' Sturdy, narrow upright cultivar of Bosnian Pr tree. Pairs of elegant, dark green needles a	r. icing and availability <u>20-25' H x 10-15' W</u> g, drooping yellow and binched, broadly spreadin icing and availability <u>3-4' H x 2-3' W</u> Ves decorated with white d pyramidal, cuddly pres <u>#6</u> <u>20-30' H x 5-10' W</u> ine. Upright branches on	lue-green ng form. e resin on sence. \$229.99 n tall, thin
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for pr grifithii 'Zebrina' Variegated form of Himalayan pine with long needles that are showiest in winter. Low bra Call for pr heldreichii (leucodermis) 'Banderica' Clusters of clean, lustrous, dark green need buds, candles and stems. Chubby, squat an heldreichii 'Emerald Arrow' Sturdy, narrow upright cultivar of Bosnian Pa tree. Pairs of elegant, dark green needles a and bark. Salt tolerant, disease resistant.	r. icing and availability 20-25' H x 10-15' W g, drooping yellow and bi- nched, broadly spreading icing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W les decorated with white d pyramidal, cuddly press #6 20-30' H x 5-10' W ine. Upright branches on ccented by silvery white	lue-green ng form. e resin on sence. \$229.99 n tall, thin
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for pr grifithii 'Zebrina' Variegated form of Himalayan pine with long needles that are showiest in winter. Low bra Call for pr heldreichii (leucodermis) 'Banderica' Clusters of clean, lustrous, dark green need buds, candles and stems. Chubby, squat an heldreichii 'Emerald Arrow' Sturdy, narrow upright cultivar of Bosnian Pr tree. Pairs of elegant, dark green needles a and bark. Salt tolerant, disease resistant. Call for pr	r. icing and availability <u>20-25' H x 10-15' W</u> g, drooping yellow and bi- nched, broadly spreadin- icing and availability <u>3-4' H x 2-3' W</u> les decorated with white d pyramidal, cuddly pres- #6 <u>20-30' H x 5-10' W</u> ine. Upright branches on ccented by silvery white icing and availability	lue-green ng form. e resin on sence. \$229.99 n tall, thin
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for pr grifithii 'Zebrina' Variegated form of Himalayan pine with long needles that are showiest in winter. Low bra Call for pr heldreichii (leucodermis) 'Banderica' Clusters of clean, lustrous, dark green need buds, candles and stems. Chubby, squat an heldreichii 'Emerald Arrow' Sturdy, narrow upright cultivar of Bosnian Pi tree. Pairs of elegant, dark green needles a and bark. Salt tolerant, disease resistant. Call for pr heldreichii 'Schmidtii''	r. icing and availability <u>20-25' H x 10-15' W</u> g, drooping yellow and bi- inched, broadly spreadin- icing and availability <u>3-4' H x 2-3' W</u> les decorated with white d pyramidal, cuddly pres- #6 <u>20-30' H x 5-10' W</u> ine. Upright branches on ccented by silvery white icing and availability <u>1-3' H x 1-3' W</u>	lue-green og form. e resin on sence. \$229.99 n tall, thin fascicles
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for pr grifithii 'Zebrina' Variegated form of Himalayan pine with long needles that are showiest in winter. Low bra Call for pr heldreichii (leucodermis) 'Banderica' Clusters of clean, lustrous, dark green need buds, candles and stems. Chubby, squat an heldreichii 'Emerald Arrow' Sturdy, narrow upright cultivar of Bosnian Pi tree. Pairs of elegant, dark green needles a and bark. Salt tolerant, disease resistant. Call for pr heldreichii 'Schmidtii'' Dense, mounded pine with rich green foliag	r. icing and availability <u>20-25' H x 10-15' W</u> g, drooping yellow and bi- inched, broadly spreadin- icing and availability <u>3-4' H x 2-3' W</u> les decorated with white d pyramidal, cuddly pres- #6 <u>20-30' H x 5-10' W</u> ine. Upright branches on ccented by silvery white icing and availability <u>1-3' H x 1-3' W</u> e and tight branch struct	lue-green og form. e resin on sence. \$229.99 tall, thin fascicles
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for pr grifithii 'Zebrina' Variegated form of Himalayan pine with long needles that are showiest in winter. Low bra Call for pr heldreichii (leucodermis) 'Banderica' Clusters of clean, lustrous, dark green need buds, candles and stems. Chubby, squat an heldreichii 'Emerald Arrow' Sturdy, narrow upright cultivar of Bosnian Pr tree. Pairs of elegant, dark green needles a and bark. Salt tolerant, disease resistant. Call for pr heldreichii 'Schmidtii'' Dense, mounded pine with rich green foliag Uniform growth habit. Excellent complement	r. icing and availability <u>20-25' H x 10-15' W</u> g, drooping yellow and bi- inched, broadly spreadin- icing and availability <u>3-4' H x 2-3' W</u> les decorated with white d pyramidal, cuddly pres- #6 <u>20-30' H x 5-10' W</u> ine. Upright branches on ccented by silvery white icing and availability <u>1-3' H x 1-3' W</u> e and tight branch struct	lue-green og form. e resin on sence. \$229.99 n tall, thin fascicles
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for pr grifithii 'Zebrina' Variegated form of Himalayan pine with long needles that are showiest in winter. Low bra Call for pr <u>heldreichii (leucodermis) 'Banderica'</u> Clusters of clean, lustrous, dark green need buds, candles and stems. Chubby, squat an <u>heldreichii 'Emerald Arrow'</u> Sturdy, narrow upright cultivar of Bosnian Pr tree. Pairs of elegant, dark green needles a and bark. Salt tolerant, disease resistant. Call for pr <u>heldreichii 'Schmidtii''</u> Dense, mounded pine with rich green foliag Uniform growth habit. Excellent complemen Call for pr mugo 'Big Tuna'	r. icing and availability <u>20-25' H x 10-15' W</u> g, drooping yellow and bi- inched, broadly spreadir- icing and availability <u>3-4' H x 2-3' W</u> les decorated with white d pyramidal, cuddly pres- #6 <u>20-30' H x 5-10' W</u> inc. Upright branches on ccented by silvery white icing and availability <u>1-3' H x 1-3' W</u> e and tight branch struct t to other rock garden co- icing and availability <u>10-15' x 8-12' W</u>	lue-green og form. e resin on sence. \$229.99 tall, thin fascicles
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for pr grifithii 'Zebrina' Variegated form of Himalayan pine with long needles that are showiest in winter. Low bra Call for pr heldreichii (leucodermis) 'Banderica' Clusters of clean, lustrous, dark green need buds, candles and stems. Chubby, squat an heldreichii 'Emerald Arrow' Sturdy, narrow upright cultivar of Bosnian P, tree. Pairs of elegant, dark green needles a and bark. Salt tolerant, disease resistant. Call for pr heldreichii 'Schmidtii'' Dense, mounded pine with rich green foliag Uniform growth habit. Excellent complemen Call for pr mugo 'Big Tuna' Ruggd and hardy upright, broadly conical m	r. icing and availability 20-25' H x 10-15' W g, drooping yellow and bi- inched, broadly spreadir- icing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W les decorated with white d pyramidal, cuddly pres- #6 20-30' H x 5-10' W ine. Upright branches on ccented by silvery white icing and availability 1-3' H x 1-3' W e and tight branch struct t to other rock garden co- icing and availability 10-15' x 8-12' W ulti-stemmed bush with	lue-green og form. e resin on sence. \$229.99 tall, thin fascicles
Beautiful blue pyramidal Limber Pine. Large on the needles that give this cultivar its colo Call for pr grifithii 'Zebrina' Variegated form of Himalayan pine with long needles that are showiest in winter. Low bra Call for pr heldreichii (leucodermis) 'Banderica' Clusters of clean, lustrous, dark green need buds, candles and stems. Chubby, squat an heldreichii 'Emerald Arrow' Sturdy, narrow upright cultivar of Bosnian Pr tree. Pairs of elegant, dark green needles a and bark. Salt tolerant, disease resistant. Call for pr heldreichii 'Schmidtii'' Dense, mounded pine with rich green foliag Uniform growth habit. Excellent complemen Call for pr mugo 'Big Tuna' Ruggd and hardy upright, broadly conical m green needles. Densely branched from top	r. icing and availability 20-25' H x 10-15' W g, drooping yellow and bi- inched, broadly spreadir- icing and availability 3-4' H x 2-3' W les decorated with white d pyramidal, cuddly pres- #6 20-30' H x 5-10' W ine. Upright branches on ccented by silvery white icing and availability 1-3' H x 1-3' W e and tight branch struct t to other rock garden co- icing and availability 10-15' x 8-12' W ulti-stemmed bush with	lue-green og form. e resin on sence. \$229.99 tall, thin fascicles

mugo 'Columnaris' Very narrow, upright form perfect for tight spaces	6-8' H x 3-4' W	ls costad
with white, waxy resin, stand out against long, da		
	and availability	
mugo 'Jakobsen'	3-4' H x 4-6' W	
The dark green needles are set artfully against th		
structure giving this slow-growing pine a look of v	enerable age and #3	<i>beauty.</i> \$139.99
mugo 'Mops'	#3 3-4' H x 2-3' W	φ109.99
True dwarf, perfect for small spaces. Dense, sym		d compact.
round form. Blue-gray foliage in spring and sumn	ner with a golden h	
	and availability	
	<u>2" H x 12-18" W</u>	
Dwarf Swiss Mountain Pine with a very dense fla are dark green. Slow growing.	t-bun form. Tiny th	in needles
	and availability	
mugo 'Slowmound'	2-3' H x 2-3' W	
Dense, naturally compact dark green mound. On		
highly reliable color, texture, growth rate and hab	it. Produces many	showy
buds. Very slow-growing.	#3	\$69.99
mugo 'Valley Cushion'	<u>2-3' H x 2-3' W</u>	ψ03.33
Tight, low growth and deep green, short needles		tightly, it
looks like a cushion. Very slow-growing.		
	#5	\$149.99
	<u>)-25' H x 6-7' W</u>	inht
Fast-growing columnar form of Austrian Pine. De branches make it an ideal plant for a vertical account		
Interesting furrowed bark. Tolerates heat, drough		
	and availability	
)-15' H x 3-4' W	
Dark green, medium length needles adorn strictly		oranches.
Tan candles emerge adding weeks of interest in s	6-7' B&B	\$399.99
nigra 'Oregon Green' 15-2	0' H x 10-15' W	φ000.00
Unique, more open, slow-growing cultivar of Aus		ıl, dark
green needles are accented with tall, white-ish sp		n in spring.
	and availability	
parviflora 'Blauer Engel' 10 The foliage is among the lightest and brightest bl	<u>)-12' H x 6-8' W</u>	in a nino
Long, slightly curved needles cover branches and		
the plant a full and fluffy appearance and a calmin	ng presence in the	garden.
	#15	\$499.99
	<u>0' H x 20-40' W</u>	- 1-
Attractive layered or tiered look comes from this a horizontally growing secondary branches. Heavy		
needles with silver striations.		2101011
	4-5' B&B	\$299.99
parviflora 'Glauca Nana'	6-8' H x 4-5' W	
Upright, slow growing, open, dwarf form of the Ja		~ ~
	panese white pine	. Short,
twisted blue-green needles with silver striations.		. Short,
twisted blue-green needles with silver striations. Call for pricing	and availability	. Short,
twisted blue-green needles with silver striations.	and availability 4-8' H x 4-8' W	
twisted blue-green needles with silver striations. Call for pricing parviflora 'Goldilocks' Rare cultivar of Japanese White pine with blue-gr golden yellow and an upright broad habit.	and availability 4-8' H x 4-8' W reen needles froste	
twisted blue-green needles with silver striations. Call for pricing parviflora 'Goldilocks' Rare cultivar of Japanese White pine with blue-gi golden yellow and an upright broad habit. Call for pricing	and availability <u>4-8' H x 4-8' W</u> reen needles froste and availability	
twisted blue-green needles with silver striations. Call for pricing parviflora 'Goldilocks' Rare cultivar of Japanese White pine with blue-gi golden yellow and an upright broad habit. Call for pricing resinosa (Red Pine) 50-6	and availability <u>4-8' H x 4-8' W</u> reen needles froste and availability 0' H x 20-30' W	ed with
twisted blue-green needles with silver striations. Call for pricing parviflora 'Goldilocks' Rare cultivar of Japanese White pine with blue-gr golden yellow and an upright broad habit. Call for pricing resinosa (Red Pine) 50-6 Conical, straight-trunked pine with horizontal to a	and availability 4-8' H x 4-8' W reen needles froste and availability 0' H x 20-30' W scending branchin	ed with g. Oval to
twisted blue-green needles with silver striations. Call for pricing parviflora 'Goldilocks' Rare cultivar of Japanese White pine with blue-gu golden yellow and an upright broad habit. Call for pricing resinosa (Red Pine) 50-6 Conical, straight-trunked pine with horizontal to a rounded crown. Native plant good for sandy soils	and availability <u>4-8' H x 4-8' W</u> reen needles froste and availability <u>10' H x 20-30' W</u> scending branchin . Scaly, red tinged	ed with g. Oval to
twisted blue-green needles with silver striations. Call for pricing parviflora 'Goldilocks' Rare cultivar of Japanese White pine with blue-gr golden yellow and an upright broad habit. Call for pricing resinosa (Red Pine) 50-6 Conical, straight-trunked pine with horizontal to a rounded crown. Native plant good for sandy soils	and availability 4-8' H x 4-8' W reen needles froste and availability 0' H x 20-30' W scending branchin	ed with g. Oval to
twisted blue-green needles with silver striations. Call for pricing parviflora 'Goldilocks' Rare cultivar of Japanese White pine with blue-gr golden yellow and an upright broad habit. Call for pricing resinosa (Red Pine) 50-6 Conical, straight-trunked pine with horizontal to a rounded crown. Native plant good for sandy soils Call for pricing <u>x schwerinii 'Wiethorst'</u> This dwarf, pyramidal pine has delicate, light gree	and availability <u>4-8' H x 4-8' W</u> reen needles froste and availability <u>60' H x 20-30' W</u> scending branchin . Scaly, red tinged and availability <u>4-5' H x 2-3' W</u> en needles with sili	ed with g. Oval to bark. very
twisted blue-green needles with silver striations. Call for pricing parviflora 'Goldilocks' Rare cultivar of Japanese White pine with blue-gr golden yellow and an upright broad habit. Call for pricing resinosa (Red Pine) 50-6 Conical, straight-trunked pine with horizontal to a rounded crown. Native plant good for sandy soils Call for pricing x schwerinii 'Wiethorst'	and availability <u>4-8' H x 4-8' W</u> reen needles froste and availability <u>60' H x 20-30' W</u> scending branchin . Scaly, red tinged and availability <u>4-5' H x 2-3' W</u> en needles with sili	ed with g. Oval to bark. very

atrahua (Faatara) (/hita Dina)		
strobus (Eastern White Pine) Fast-growing, long-lived native pine. Pyrar		ing to brood
oval habit with an irregular crown. Size car		
Bluish green needles in bundles of five are		unny.
	5-6' B&B	\$299.99
	6-7' B&B	\$349.99
strobus 'Angel Falls'	10-15' H x 3-5' W	ψ0-0.00
Forms a dense mound when unstaked. We		dansa
softly irregular column when staked. Narro		uense,
sonry mogular column mon standa. Nano	#10 B&B/CT	\$299.99
strobus 'Blue Shag'	2-4' H x 2-4' W	+=====
Dwarf white pine with long, soft blue-green		compact
rounded habit.		Joinpaol
	#3	\$99.99
strobus 'Fastigiata'	30-40' H x 7-10' W	
Columnar white pine with ascending brand		dles.
Perfect for a background screen or focal p		
Call fo	or pricing & availability	
strobus 'Horsford'	3-4' H x 3-4' W	
A dwarf, compact, evergreen shrub with a	rounded habit and short,	lime-green
needles. Does not produce cones.		
	#3	\$99.99
strobus 'Nana'	2-4' H x 2-4' W	
Dwarf white pine with a compact, flat-topped	ed, irregularly mounding l	nabit.
Dense, light green to bluish-green, needle		-growing.
	pricing and availability	
	4-6' H x 6-10' W	
The handsome, cascading, compact, weep		
branches and long, two-tone needles. Eve		
unique character and flowing habit that mi		
		\$99.99
	#3	ψ00.00
strobus 'Pendula' Heigh	nt depends on staking	
Elegant form with long weeping branches.	nt depends on staking	
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five.	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne	
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call fo	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne pr pricing & availability	
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call fo strobus 'Sea Urchin'	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne pr pricing & availability 1-2' H x 1-2' W	edles in
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for strobus 'Sea Urchin' Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability 1-2' H x 1-2' W s cover this little mound t	edles in hat reminds
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for strobus 'Sea Urchin' Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo	edles in hat reminds ery slow
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for strobus 'Sea Urchin' Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers.	edles in hat reminds ery slow
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for strobus 'Sea Urchin' Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and w in troughs or containers. #2	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for strobus 'Sea Urchin' Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 #3	edles in hat reminds ery slow
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for strobus 'Sea Urchin' Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden strobus 'Torulosa'	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability 1-2' H x 1-2' W s cover this little mound t hall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 #3 40-50' H x 40-50' W	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for strobus 'Sea Urchin' Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden strobus 'Torulosa' Curled, twisted needles are soft with a blue	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 #3 <u>40-50' H x 40-50' W</u> e-green tinge. Needles co	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for strobus 'Sea Urchin' Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden strobus 'Torulosa'	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 #3 <u>40-50' H x 40-50' W</u> e-green tinge. Needles co	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99 rkscrew
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for strobus 'Sea Urchin' Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden strobus 'Torulosa' Curled, twisted needles are soft with a blue	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 #3 <u>40-50' H x 40-50' W</u> e-green tinge. Needles co I fuller, more fluffy look. #3	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99 orkscrew \$99.99
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for <u>strobus 'Sea Urchin'</u> Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden <u>strobus 'Torulosa'</u> Curled, twisted needles are soft with a blue with 2 or more twists and give the tree and	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t hall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 #3 <u>40-50' H x 40-50' W</u> e-green tinge. Needles co fuller, more fluffy look. #3 4-5' B&B	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99 rkscrew
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for <u>strobus 'Sea Urchin'</u> Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden <u>strobus 'Torulosa'</u> Curled, twisted needles are soft with a blue with 2 or more twists and give the tree and <u>sylvestris 'Nana'</u>	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 #3 <u>40-50' H x 40-50' W</u> e-green tinge. Needles co fuller, more fluffy look. #3 4-5' B&B <u>6-8' H x 6-8' W</u>	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99 orkscrew \$99.99 \$249.99
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for <u>strobus 'Sea Urchin'</u> Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden <u>strobus 'Torulosa'</u> Curled, twisted needles are soft with a blue with 2 or more twists and give the tree and <u>sylvestris 'Nana'</u> Slow-growing, compact, mounded dwarf co	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 #3 <u>40-50' H x 40-50' W</u> e-green tinge. Needles cc fuller, more fluffy look. #3 <u>4-5' B&B</u> <u>6-8' H x 6-8' W</u> ultivar of Scots pine with s	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99 rrkscrew \$99.99 \$249.99 \$chort,
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for <u>strobus 'Sea Urchin'</u> Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden <u>strobus 'Torulosa'</u> Curled, twisted needles are soft with a blue with 2 or more twists and give the tree and <u>sylvestris 'Nana'</u> Slow-growing, compact, mounded dwarf co bluish-green needles that remain bluish-gr	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 #3 <u>40-50' H x 40-50' W</u> e-green tinge. Needles co fuller, more fluffy look. #3 <u>4-5' B&B 6-8' H x 6-8' W</u> ultivar of Scots pine with s een through winter. Salt t	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99 rrkscrew \$99.99 \$249.99 \$chort,
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for <u>strobus 'Sea Urchin'</u> Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden <u>strobus 'Torulosa'</u> Curled, twisted needles are soft with a blue with 2 or more twists and give the tree and <u>sylvestris 'Nana'</u> Slow-growing, compact, mounded dwarf or bluish-green needles that remain bluish-gr Call for	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 #3 <u>40-50' H x 40-50' W</u> e-green tinge. Needles co fuller, more fluffy look. #3 4-5' B&B <u>6-8' H x 6-8' W</u> ultivar of Scots pine with s een through winter. Salt to or pricing & availability	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99 rrkscrew \$99.99 \$249.99 \$chort,
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for <u>strobus 'Sea Urchin'</u> Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden <u>strobus 'Torulosa'</u> Curled, twisted needles are soft with a blue with 2 or more twists and give the tree and <u>sylvestris 'Nana'</u> Slow-growing, compact, mounded dwarf or bluish-green needles that remain bluish-gr Call for <u>sylvestris 'Watereri'</u>	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 40-50' H x 40-50' W e-green tinge. Needles cc fuller, more fluffy look. #3 4-5' B&B <u>6-8' H x 6-8' W</u> ultivar of Scots pine with s een through winter. Salt to or pricing & availability <u>10-12' H x 8-10' W</u>	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99 orkscrew \$99.99 \$249.99 short, olerant.
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for strobus 'Sea Urchin' Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden strobus 'Torulosa' Curled, twisted needles are soft with a blue with 2 or more twists and give the tree and sylvestris 'Nana' Slow-growing, compact, mounded dwarf or bluish-green needles that remain bluish-gr Call for sylvestris 'Watereri' The blue-green needles on this evergreen	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 40-50' H x 40-50' W e-green tinge. Needles co fuller, more fluffy look. #3 4-5' B&B <u>6-8' H x 6-8' W</u> ultivar of Scots pine with s een through winter. Salt to or pricing & availability <u>10-12' H x 8-10' W</u> contrast nicely against its	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99 prkscrew \$99.99 \$249.99 short, olerant.
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for <u>strobus 'Sea Urchin'</u> Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden <u>strobus 'Torulosa'</u> Curled, twisted needles are soft with a blue with 2 or more twists and give the tree and <u>sylvestris 'Nana'</u> Slow-growing, compact, mounded dwarf or bluish-green needles that remain bluish-gr Call for <u>sylvestris 'Watereri'</u>	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 40-50' H x 40-50' W e-green tinge. Needles co fuller, more fluffy look. #3 4-5' B&B <u>6-8' H x 6-8' W</u> ultivar of Scots pine with s een through winter. Salt to or pricing & availability <u>10-12' H x 8-10' W</u> contrast nicely against its	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99 prkscrew \$99.99 \$249.99 short, olerant.
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for strobus 'Sea Urchin' Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden strobus 'Torulosa' Curled, twisted needles are soft with a blue with 2 or more twists and give the tree and sylvestris 'Nana' Slow-growing, compact, mounded dwarf or bluish-green needles that remain bluish-gr Call for sylvestris 'Watereri' The blue-green needles on this evergreen cinnamon-brown bark. Pyramidal when yo	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 40-50' H x 40-50' W e-green tinge. Needles co fuller, more fluffy look. #3 4-5' B&B <u>6-8' H x 6-8' W</u> ultivar of Scots pine with s een through winter. Salt to or pricing & availability <u>10-12' H x 8-10' W</u> contrast nicely against its	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99 prkscrew \$99.99 \$249.99 short, olerant.
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for strobus 'Sea Urchin' Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden strobus 'Torulosa' Curled, twisted needles are soft with a blue with 2 or more twists and give the tree and sylvestris 'Nana' Slow-growing, compact, mounded dwarf or bluish-green needles that remain bluish-gr Call for sylvestris 'Watereri' The blue-green needles on this evergreen cinnamon-brown bark. Pyramidal when yo	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 #3 <u>40-50' H x 40-50' W</u> e-green tinge. Needles co fuller, more fluffy look. #3 4-5' B&B <u>6-8' H x 6-8' W</u> ultivar of Scots pine with s een through winter. Salt to or pricing & availability <u>10-12' H x 8-10' W</u> contrast nicely against its ung, becoming irregular to	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99 \$vrkscrew \$99.99 \$249.99 short, olerant. s exfoliating o
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for strobus 'Sea Urchin' Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden strobus 'Torulosa' Curled, twisted needles are soft with a blue with 2 or more twists and give the tree and sylvestris 'Nana' Slow-growing, compact, mounded dwarf cc bluish-green needles that remain bluish-gr Call for sylvestris 'Watereri' The blue-green needles on this evergreen cinnamon-brown bark. Pyramidal when yo dome-shaped when mature.	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 #3 <u>40-50' H x 40-50' W</u> e-green tinge. Needles co fuller, more fluffy look. #3 4-5' B&B <u>6-8' H x 6-8' W</u> ultivar of Scots pine with s een through winter. Salt to or pricing & availability <u>10-12' H x 8-10' W</u> contrast nicely against its ung, becoming irregular to	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99 orkscrew \$99.99 \$249.99 short, olerant. s exfoliating o \$239.99
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for strobus 'Sea Urchin' Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden strobus 'Torulosa' Curled, twisted needles are soft with a blue with 2 or more twists and give the tree and sylvestris 'Nana' Slow-growing, compact, mounded dwarf co bluish-green needles that remain bluish-gr Call for sylvestris 'Watereri' The blue-green needles on this evergreen cinnamon-brown bark. Pyramidal when yo dome-shaped when mature. PSEUDOTSUGA, DOUGLAS FIR	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 #3 <u>40-50' H x 40-50' W</u> e-green tinge. Needles co fuller, more fluffy look. #3 <u>4-5' B&B 6-8' H x 6-8' W</u> ultivar of Scots pine with s een through winter. Salt to or pricing & availability <u>10-12' H x 8-10' W</u> contrast nicely against its ung, becoming irregular to 30-36' B&B	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99 \$vrkscrew \$99.99 \$249.99 short, olerant. s exfoliating o
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for strobus 'Sea Urchin' Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden strobus 'Torulosa' Curled, twisted needles are soft with a blue with 2 or more twists and give the tree and sylvestris 'Nana' Slow-growing, compact, mounded dwarf or bluish-green needles that remain bluish-gr Call for sylvestris 'Watereri' The blue-green needles on this evergreen cinnamon-brown bark. Pyramidal when yo dome-shaped when mature. PSEUDOTSUGA, DOUGLAS FIR menziesii 'Glauca Pendula'	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability 1-2' H x 1-2' W s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 #3 40-50' H x 40-50' W e-green tinge. Needles co fuller, more fluffy look. #3 4-5' B&B <u>6-8' H x 6-8' W</u> ultivar of Scots pine with s een through winter. Salt to or pricing & availability 10-12' H x 8-10' W contrast nicely against its ung, becoming irregular to 30-36' B&B	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99 rrkscrew \$99.99 \$249.99 \$chort, olerant. s exfoliating o \$239.99 Full Sun
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for strobus 'Sea Urchin' Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden strobus 'Torulosa' Curled, twisted needles are soft with a blue with 2 or more twists and give the tree and sylvestris 'Nana' Slow-growing, compact, mounded dwarf or bluish-green needles that remain bluish-gr Call for sylvestris 'Watereri' The blue-green needles on this evergreen cinnamon-brown bark. Pyramidal when yo dome-shaped when mature. PSEUDOTSUGA, DOUGLAS FIR menziesii 'Glauca Pendula' Narrow weeping form with blue foliage tha	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 #3 <u>40-50' H x 40-50' W</u> e-green tinge. Needles co fuller, more fluffy look. #3 <u>4-5' B&B 6-8' H x 6-8' W</u> ultivar of Scots pine with s een through winter. Salt to or pricing & availability <u>10-12' H x 8-10' W</u> contrast nicely against its ung, becoming irregular to 30-36' B&B <u>10-15' H x 2-4' W</u> t can be staked. If not sta	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99 rrkscrew \$99.99 \$249.99 \$chort, olerant. s exfoliating o \$239.99 Full Sun
Elegant form with long weeping branches. clusters of five. Call for strobus 'Sea Urchin' Truly a miniature. Soft bluish green needle one of its namesake, the sea urchin. Its sn growth make it perfect for the patio garden strobus 'Torulosa' Curled, twisted needles are soft with a blue with 2 or more twists and give the tree and sylvestris 'Nana' Slow-growing, compact, mounded dwarf or bluish-green needles that remain bluish-gr Call for sylvestris 'Watereri' The blue-green needles on this evergreen cinnamon-brown bark. Pyramidal when yo dome-shaped when mature. PSEUDOTSUGA, DOUGLAS FIR menziesii 'Glauca Pendula' Narrow weeping form with blue foliage tha take on more irregular weeping forms, but	nt depends on staking Soft, long, blue-green ne or pricing & availability <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> s cover this little mound t nall rounded shape and vo in troughs or containers. #2 #3 <u>40-50' H x 40-50' W</u> e-green tinge. Needles co fuller, more fluffy look. #3 <u>4-5' B&B 6-8' H x 6-8' W</u> ultivar of Scots pine with s een through winter. Salt to or pricing & availability <u>10-12' H x 8-10' W</u> contrast nicely against its ung, becoming irregular to 30-36' B&B <u>10-15' H x 2-4' W</u> t can be staked. If not sta	edles in hat reminds ery slow \$69.99 \$99.99 rrkscrew \$99.99 \$249.99 \$chort, olerant. s exfoliating o \$239.99 Full Sun

SCIADOPITYS, UMBRELLA PINE	Full Sun		
verticillata 20-30' x 10-15' W			
Slow-growing when young, speedier as it ages, this pyramidal wond green, thick glossy needles show their beauty in any landscape.			
#2 verticillata 'Cynthia Waxman' 10-15' H x 8-10' W	\$89.99		
Loose, open habit when young but with age becomes much more de	ense. with a		
tight, pyramidal silhouette. Lustrous, thick, deep green needles held in whorls			
on stems. Slow growing and more compact form than the species. Call for pricing and availability			
verticillata 'Joe Kozey' 10-20' H x 2-6' W			
With the same distinctive wide, glossy needles in whorls of the species, this			
upright, much narrower and more compact selection withstands snow loads better and fits into smaller spaces. Slow-growing.			
#6	\$329.99		
verticillata 'Picola' 3-4' H x 2-3' W			
Dense and compact. Shorter, thinner needles on short shoots accou overall bushy habit. Maintains the darkest green, resulting in a very o			
#6	\$329.99		
verticillata 'Wintergreen' 25-40' H x 15-20' W	·		
Improved cultivar, more narrowly conical and slower growing than the			
Bright green leaves keep their color in winter. Superb specimen or a #2	ccent. \$89.99		
#15			
TAXODIUM, BALD CYPRESS See DECIDUOU	S TREES		
TAXUS, YEW Full Sun	to Shade		
x media 'Densiformis' 3-4' H x 5-7' W			
(T. baccata x T. cuspidata) Semi-dwarf, dense, spreading form with or green oblong needle-like foliage. Female cultivar with red fruit.			
#3 <u>x media 'Hicksii' 10-12' H x 5-10' W</u>	\$59.99		
(Columnar evergreen shrub has glossy, dark green needled foliage v	with pale		
green reverse. Red winter berries. Very tolerant of urban conditions. #3			
#5	\$69.99		
THUJA, ARBORVITAE Sun to Pa	rt Shade		
occidentalis 'Anna's Magic Ball' 10-15" H x 10-18" W			
This bright golden evergreen ball features looser foliage than other of			
colored selections and a more block-like habit. It has good burn-resi- holds its color nicely in winter and is very hardy.	stance and		
#1	\$39.99		
occidentalis 'Bobozam' 2-3' H x 2-3' W	a a la falla a a		
'Mr. Bowling Ball' Dwarf globular form with lacy, thread-like blue-gro that is soft to the touch. Retains green color in winter.	en ioliage		
#3	\$54.99		
occidentalis 'DeGroot's Spire' 15-20' H x 4-6' W			
Very narrow arborvitae with short, twisted foliage similar to a Chama #7	\$129.99		
#10			
5-6' B&B	\$199.99		
occidentalis 'Fairy Lights' 10-12' H x 2-3' W Dense upright grower of bright green that flushes bright golden yello	w aivina a		
fairy dusting effect. Deep green winter color.	w yiviny a		
#2	\$39.99		
occidentalis 'Fire Chief' 3-4' H x 3-4' W	liago Vory		
Nearly perfectly globe shape. Finely textured, bright golden spring foliage. Very slow growing variety with fantastic autumn colors of deep red.			
#3	\$59.99		
occidentalis 'Globosa' 6-8' H x 6-10' W			
Dwarf, rounded form with gray- green foliage turning bronze in winte Call for pricing and availability	Т.		

occidentalis 'Hetz Midget'	3-4' H x 3-4' W	
Dense compact globe form with gray-	green foliage. Bronzes slightly	in winter.
	#2	\$44.99
occidentalis 'IslPrim'	<u>3-4' H x 6-18"' W</u>	
"Primo" Rich, deep green summer c		
foliage and naturally sculpted spire-li	ke snape. Bronzed winter color. #3	: \$79.99
aggidantalia (lantar'	#3 10-15' H x 3-4' W	\$19.99
occidentalis 'Jantar' Narrow, upright habit with brilliant yel		mor ambor
tone during the winter.	ow lonage that becomes a war	
	for pricing and availability	
occidentalis 'Little Giant'	3-4' H x 3-4' W	
This small, globe-shaped evergreen s	shrub has rich green foliage. Its	
makes this an excellent pick for borde	ers and hedges. Can tolerate w	
	#3	\$39.99
occidentalis 'Nigra'	20-25' H x 5-10' W	
Pyramidal form with dark green foliag		* 070.00
	6-7' B&B	\$279.99
	9-10' B&B	\$549.99
occidentalis 'North Pole'	<u>10-15' H x 3-5' W</u>	
Thinner than 'Emerald Green'. Tightly narrow form. Retains its dark, deep g		
narrow torm. Retains its dark, deep g	#3	\$64.99
	#5	\$74.99
occidentalis 'Rheingold'	3-4' H x 3-5' W	ψι 4.00
Slow-growing, mounded dwarf form v		liage.
	#2	\$29.99
occidentalis 'Smaragd'	10-15' H x 3-4' W	
'Emerald Green' Compact and narro		sprays of
emerald-green foliage that hold their		
	#3	\$49.99
	#3	ψ49.99
	#3 #5	-
		\$74.99
	#5	\$74.99 \$169.99
	#5 #10	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99
	#5 #10 3-4' B&B	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99
	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$199.99
	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$199.99 \$249.99
	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$199.99 \$249.99
occidentalis 'Tater Tot'	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$199.99 \$249.99 \$349.99
	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B 1-2' H x 1-2' W	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$199.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> as a tidy little globe of fragrant	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$199.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$199.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 ; <i>fan-like</i> \$39.99
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$199.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 ; <i>fan-like</i> \$39.99
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows evergreen foliage. It's quite tolerant o occidentalis 'Techny'	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2 10-15' H x 6-10' W	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$249.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 \$449.99 \$49.99
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows evergreen foliage. It's quite tolerant o occidentalis 'Techny' Compact, broad-based, upright, conic	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2 <u>10-15' H x 6-10' W</u> cal-pyramidal, dwarf cultivar no	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$249.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 \$49.99 \$49.99
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows evergreen foliage. It's quite tolerant o occidentalis 'Techny' Compact, broad-based, upright, conic	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2 <u>10-15' H x 6-10' W</u> cal-pyramidal, dwarf cultivar no yellow in winter. Tolerates shad	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 \$449.99 \$449.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows evergreen foliage. It's quite tolerant o <u>occidentalis 'Techny'</u> Compact, broad-based, upright, conic rich dark green foliage that does not	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2 <u>10-15' H x 6-10' W</u> cal-pyramidal, dwarf cultivar no yellow in winter. Tolerates shad 5-6' B&B	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 \$449.99 \$449.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows evergreen foliage. It's quite tolerant o <u>occidentalis 'Techny'</u> Compact, broad-based, upright, conic rich dark green foliage that does not j occidentalis 'Yellow Ribbon'	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2 <u>10-15' H x 6-10' W</u> cal-pyramidal, dwarf cultivar no yellow in winter. Tolerates shad 5-6' B&B 5-10' H x 2-3' W	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$249.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 \$449.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows evergreen foliage. It's quite tolerant o <u>occidentalis 'Techny'</u> Compact, broad-based, upright, conic rich dark green foliage that does not y <u>occidentalis 'Yellow Ribbon'</u> Semi-dwarf, slow-growing cultivar wit	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 7-8' B&B 1-2' H x 1-2' W as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2 10-15' H x 6-10' W cal-pyramidal, dwarf cultivar no yellow in winter. Tolerates shad 5-6' B&B 5-10' H x 2-3' W h an upright, pyramidal habit. F	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$199.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 \$449.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$5.000000000000000000000000000000000000
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows evergreen foliage. It's quite tolerant o <u>occidentalis 'Techny'</u> Compact, broad-based, upright, conic rich dark green foliage that does not <u>occidentalis 'Yellow Ribbon'</u> Semi-dwarf, slow-growing cultivar wit	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B 1-2' H x 1-2' W as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2 10-15' H x 6-10' W cal-pyramidal, dwarf cultivar no yellow in winter. Tolerates shad 5-6' B&B 5-10' H x 2-3' W h an upright, pyramidal habit. F in spring, but matures to medi	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$149.99 \$249.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$199.99 \$c. \$199.99
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows evergreen foliage. It's quite tolerant o <u>occidentalis 'Techny'</u> Compact, broad-based, upright, conic rich dark green foliage that does not <u>occidentalis 'Yellow Ribbon'</u> Semi-dwarf, slow-growing cultivar wit flat sprays emerges yellowish-orange	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B 1-2' H x 1-2' W as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2 10-15' H x 6-10' W cal-pyramidal, dwarf cultivar no yellow in winter. Tolerates shad 5-6' B&B 5-10' H x 2-3' W h an upright, pyramidal habit. F in spring, but matures to medi 5-6' B&B	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$199.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 \$449.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$5.000000000000000000000000000000000000
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows evergreen foliage. It's quite tolerant o <u>occidentalis 'Techny'</u> Compact, broad-based, upright, conic rich dark green foliage that does not <u>occidentalis 'Yellow Ribbon'</u> Semi-dwarf, slow-growing cultivar wit flat sprays emerges yellowish-orange orientalis 'Franky Boy'	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B 1-2' H x 1-2' W as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2 10-15' H x 6-10' W cal-pyramidal, dwarf cultivar no yellow in winter. Tolerates shad 5-6' B&B 5-10' H x 2-3' W h an upright, pyramidal habit. F in spring, but matures to medi 5-6' B&B 4-6' H x 3-4' W	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$249.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 \$449.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$199.99 \$199.99
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows evergreen foliage. It's quite tolerant o <u>occidentalis 'Techny'</u> Compact, broad-based, upright, conic rich dark green foliage that does not <u>o</u> <u>occidentalis 'Yellow Ribbon'</u> Semi-dwarf, slow-growing cultivar wit flat sprays emerges yellowish-orange <u>orientalis 'Franky Boy'</u> Filaments of lemon yellow foliage jut	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B 1-2' H x 1-2' W as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2 10-15' H x 6-10' W cal-pyramidal, dwarf cultivar no yellow in winter. Tolerates shad 5-6' B&B 5-10' H x 2-3' W h an upright, pyramidal habit. F in spring, but matures to medi 5-6' B&B 4-6' H x 3-4' W out from a lime green interior. L	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$249.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 \$449.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$199.99 \$199.99
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows evergreen foliage. It's quite tolerant o <u>occidentalis 'Techny'</u> Compact, broad-based, upright, conie rich dark green foliage that does not <u>o</u> <u>occidentalis 'Yellow Ribbon'</u> Semi-dwarf, slow-growing cultivar wit flat sprays emerges yellowish-orange <u>orientalis 'Franky Boy'</u> Filaments of lemon yellow foliage jut	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B 1-2' H x 1-2' W as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2 10-15' H x 6-10' W cal-pyramidal, dwarf cultivar no yellow in winter. Tolerates shad 5-6' B&B 5-10' H x 2-3' W h an upright, pyramidal habit. F in spring, but matures to medi 5-6' B&B 4-6' H x 3-4' W out from a lime green interior. In npact form.	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$249.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 \$449.99 \$49.99 ted for its te. \$199.99 Foliage in tum green. \$199.99
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows evergreen foliage. It's quite tolerant o <u>occidentalis 'Techny'</u> Compact, broad-based, upright, conic rich dark green foliage that does not <u>occidentalis 'Yellow Ribbon'</u> <u>occidentalis 'Yellow Ribbon'</u> Semi-dwarf, slow-growing cultivar wit flat sprays emerges yellowish-orange <u>orientalis 'Franky Boy'</u> Filaments of lemon yellow foliage jut shearing will encourage a formal, cor	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B 1-2' H x 1-2' W as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2 10-15' H x 6-10' W cal-pyramidal, dwarf cultivar no yellow in winter. Tolerates shad 5-6' B&B 5-10' H x 2-3' W h an upright, pyramidal habit. F in spring, but matures to medi 5-6' B&B 4-6' H x 3-4' W out from a lime green interior. L npact form. #3	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$249.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 \$449.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$199.99 \$199.99
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows evergreen foliage. It's quite tolerant o <u>occidentalis 'Techny'</u> Compact, broad-based, upright, conic rich dark green foliage that does not <u>o</u> <u>occidentalis 'Yellow Ribbon'</u> Semi-dwarf, slow-growing cultivar wit flat sprays emerges yellowish-orange <u>orientalis 'Franky Boy'</u> Filaments of lemon yellow foliage jut shearing will encourage a formal, cor <u>plicata 'American Pillar'</u>	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B 1-2' H x 1-2' W as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2 10-15' H x 6-10' W cal-pyramidal, dwarf cultivar no yellow in winter. Tolerates shad 5-6' B&B 5-10' H x 2-3' W h an upright, pyramidal habit. F in spring, but matures to medi 5-6' B&B 4-6' H x 3-4' W out from a lime green interior. L npact form. #3 20-30' H x 3-5' W	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$249.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 \$449.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows evergreen foliage. It's quite tolerant o <u>occidentalis 'Techny'</u> Compact, broad-based, upright, conic rich dark green foliage that does not <u>o</u> <u>occidentalis 'Yellow Ribbon'</u> Semi-dwarf, slow-growing cultivar wit flat sprays emerges yellowish-orange <u>orientalis 'Franky Boy'</u> Filaments of lemon yellow foliage jut shearing will encourage a formal, cor <u>plicata 'American Pillar'</u> 'Full Speed a Hedge' Tall and narrow	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B 1-2' H x 1-2' W as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2 10-15' H x 6-10' W cal-pyramidal, dwarf cultivar no yellow in winter. Tolerates shad 5-6' B&B 5-10' H x 2-3' W h an upright, pyramidal habit. F in spring, but matures to medi 5-6' B&B 4-6' H x 3-4' W out from a lime green interior. I npact form. #3 20-30' H x 3-5' W v form and dense foliage make	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$249.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 \$449.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows evergreen foliage. It's quite tolerant o <u>occidentalis 'Techny'</u> Compact, broad-based, upright, conic rich dark green foliage that does not <u>o</u> <u>occidentalis 'Yellow Ribbon'</u> Semi-dwarf, slow-growing cultivar wit flat sprays emerges yellowish-orange <u>orientalis 'Franky Boy'</u> Filaments of lemon yellow foliage jut shearing will encourage a formal, cor <u>plicata 'American Pillar'</u> 'Full Speed a Hedge' Tall and narrow	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B 1-2' H x 1-2' W as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2 10-15' H x 6-10' W cal-pyramidal, dwarf cultivar no yellow in winter. Tolerates shad 5-6' B&B 5-10' H x 2-3' W h an upright, pyramidal habit. F in spring, but matures to medi 5-6' B&B 4-6' H x 3-4' W out from a lime green interior. I npact form. #3 20-30' H x 3-5' W v form and dense foliage make	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$249.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 \$449.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99
occidentalis 'Tater Tot' Neat, rounded shape naturally grows evergreen foliage. It's quite tolerant o occidentalis 'Techny' Compact, broad-based, upright, conic rich dark green foliage that does not j occidentalis 'Yellow Ribbon' Semi-dwarf, slow-growing cultivar wit flat sprays emerges yellowish-orange orientalis 'Franky Boy' Filaments of lemon yellow foliage jut shearing will encourage a formal, cor plicata 'American Pillar' 'Full Speed a Hedge' Tall and narrow choice in blocking strong winds and s	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 8-9' B&B <u>1-2' H x 1-2' W</u> as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2 <u>10-15' H x 6-10' W</u> cal-pyramidal, dwarf cultivar no yellow in winter. Tolerates shad 5-6' B&B <u>5-10' H x 2-3' W</u> h an upright, pyramidal habit. F in spring, but matures to medi 5-6' B&B <u>5-6' B&B</u> <u>4-6' H x 3-4' W</u> out from a lime green interior. I mpact form. #3 <u>20-30' H x 3-5' W</u> v form and dense foliage make counds. Deer resistant. Very fas	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$149.99 \$249.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 \$449.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$it a great \$79.99 \$it a great \$99.99
Neat, rounded shape naturally grows evergreen foliage. It's quite tolerant o <u>occidentalis 'Techny'</u> Compact, broad-based, upright, conic rich dark green foliage that does not <u>o</u> <u>occidentalis 'Yellow Ribbon'</u> Semi-dwarf, slow-growing cultivar wit flat sprays emerges yellowish-orange <u>orientalis 'Franky Boy'</u> Filaments of lemon yellow foliage jut shearing will encourage a formal, cor <u>plicata 'American Pillar'</u> 'Full Speed a Hedge' Tall and narrow	#5 #10 3-4' B&B 4-5' B&B 5-6' B&B 6-7' B&B 7-8' B&B 7-8' B&B 1-2' H x 1-2' W as a tidy little globe of fragrant f shade. #1 #2 10-15' H x 6-10' W cal-pyramidal, dwarf cultivar no yellow in winter. Tolerates shad 5-6' B&B 5-10' H x 2-3' W h an upright, pyramidal habit. F in spring, but matures to medi 5-6' B&B 4-6' H x 3-4' W out from a lime green interior. I npact form. #3 20-30' H x 3-5' W v form and dense foliage make younds. Deer resistant. Very fas	\$74.99 \$169.99 \$99.99 \$149.99 \$149.99 \$249.99 \$249.99 \$349.99 \$449.99 \$449.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$49.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99 \$199.99
plicata 'Can Can'	8-10' H x 3-5' W	
---	--	--
Semi-dwarf form with thick glossy dark		g than
Green Giant. Cream colored foliage tip		
	or pricing and availability	
plicata 'De Rakt'	8-10' H x 2-4' W	
'Sugar and Spice' Soft textured everge		ender and
vertical growing. Perfect for smaller gar		
	#10	\$149.99
x plicata 'Green Giant'	30-40' H x 12-15' W	
Fast-growing upright, pyramidal form. S		
green, holding color well in winter. Prun		
	#3	\$49.99
	#7	\$129.99
	#10	\$189.99
	#15	\$259.99
	6-7' B&B	\$299.99
	8-9' B&B	\$499.99
	9-10' B&B	\$699.99
	10-12' B&B	\$999.99
plicata 'Lucky Find'	15-20' H x 10-15' W	
Yellow tips on green sprays of foliage.		ainst the
dark purple-brown foliage in winter. Gra		
well as a specimen or can be sheared t		
-	#3	\$59.99
plicata 'Spring Grove'	10-15' H x 6-10' W	
Compact, broad-based, upright, conica		k green fan
shaped foliage does not yellow in winte		0
	or pricing and availability	
plicata 'Steeplechase'	20-30' H x 8-10' W	
More dense, fuller habit with feathery for		w and
shorter than 'Green Giant'. Heat and co		
	#3	\$49.99
plicata 'Virescens'	#3	\$49.99
plicata 'Virescens' Smaller, denser and narrower sport of '	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W	,
plicata 'Virescens' Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy	/ rich, deep
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy	/ rich, deep
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call fo	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi	/ rich, deep
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability 3-4' H x 3-4' W	v rich, deep istant.
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call for plicata 'Whipcord'	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability 3-4' H x 3-4' W read-like tendrils. Slow growin	v rich, deep istant. ng, multi
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call for plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy thr	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability 3-4' H x 3-4' W read-like tendrils. Slow growin	v rich, deep istant. ng, multi
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call for plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy thr	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability 3-4' H x 3-4' W read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in v	v rich, deep istant. ng, multi winter.
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call for plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy thr	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability 3-4' H x 3-4' W read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in w #5	rich, deep istant. ng, multi winter. \$59.99
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call for plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in w #5 24" Standard	v rich, deep istant. ng, multi winter. \$59.99 \$199.99
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winter Call for plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability 3-4' H x 3-4' W read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in v #5 24" Standard Part Shade	v rich, deep istant. ng, multi winter. \$59.99 \$199.99
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winter Call for plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK canadensis	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability 3-4' H x 3-4' W read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in v #5 24" Standard Part Shade 25-60' H x 12-20' W	rich, deep istant. ng, multi winter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winter Call for plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK canadensis Native pyramidal evergreen that tolerat	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability 3-4' H x 3-4' W read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in v #5 24" Standard Part Shade 25-60' H x 12-20' W es shade. Finely textured nee	rich, deep istant. ng, multi winter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade edles and
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call fe <u>plicata 'Whipcord'</u> Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK <u>canadensis</u> Native pyramidal evergreen that tolerat slightly pendulous branches give a soft	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability 3-4' H x 3-4' W read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in v #5 24" Standard Part Shade 25-60' H x 12-20' W es shade. Finely textured new graceful look. Not tolerant o	rich, deep istant. ng, multi vinter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade edles and f wind, heat
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winter Call for plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK canadensis Native pyramidal evergreen that tolerat	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability 3-4' H x 3-4' W read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in v #5 24" Standard Part Shade 25-60' H x 12-20' W es shade. Finely textured new graceful look. Not tolerant o can be sheared to keep com	rich, deep istant. ng, multi winter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade edles and f wind, heat pact.
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call fe plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK <u>canadensis</u> Native pyramidal evergreen that tolerat slightly pendulous branches give a soft or drought. Excellent hedge or screen,	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability 3-4' H x 3-4' W read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in w #5 24" Standard Part Shade 25-60' H x 12-20' W es shade. Finely textured new graceful look. Not tolerant o can be sheared to keep com #5	rich, deep istant. ng, multi winter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade edles and f wind, heat
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call fe plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK <u>canadensis</u> Native pyramidal evergreen that tolerat slightly pendulous branches give a soft, or drought. Excellent hedge or screen, canadensis 'Cole's Prostrate'	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability 3-4' H x 3-4' W read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in v #5 24" Standard Part Shade 25-60' H x 12-20' W es shade. Finely textured new graceful look. Not tolerant of can be sheared to keep com #5 6-12" H x 3-4' W	rich, deep istant. ng, multi winter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade edles and f wind, heat pact. \$169.99
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call for plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK canadensis Native pyramidal evergreen that tolerat slightly pendulous branches give a soft or drought. Excellent hedge or screen, canadensis 'Cole's Prostrate' Spreading cultivar with stiff main branches	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability 3-4' H x 3-4' W read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in w #5 24" Standard Part Shade 25-60' H x 12-20' W res shade. Finely textured new , graceful look. Not tolerant o can be sheared to keep com #5 6-12" H x 3-4' W hes that knuckle under and b	rich, deep istant. ng, multi winter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade edles and f wind, heat pact. \$169.99 end
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call fe plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK canadensis Native pyramidal evergreen that tolerat slightly pendulous branches give a soft or drought. Excellent hedge or screen, canadensis 'Cole's Prostrate' Spreading cultivar with stiff main branch downwards to create a truly prostrate for	#3 <u>20-25' H x 9-12' W</u> Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in w #5 24" Standard Part Shade <u>25-60' H x 12-20' W</u> res shade. Finely textured new , graceful look. Not tolerant o can be sheared to keep com #5 <u>6-12" H x 3-4' W</u> hes that knuckle under and b prm. Gnarly interior branches	rich, deep istant. ng, multi winter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade edles and f wind, heat pact. \$169.99 end show off
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call for plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK canadensis Native pyramidal evergreen that tolerat slightly pendulous branches give a soft or drought. Excellent hedge or screen, canadensis 'Cole's Prostrate' Spreading cultivar with stiff main branches	#3 <u>20-25' H x 9-12' W</u> Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in w #5 24" Standard Part Shade <u>25-60' H x 12-20' W</u> res shade. Finely textured new , graceful look. Not tolerant o can be sheared to keep com #5 <u>6-12" H x 3-4' W</u> hes that knuckle under and b prm. Gnarly interior branches	rich, deep istant. ng, multi winter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade edles and f wind, heat pact. \$169.99 end show off
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call for plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy thi branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK canadensis Native pyramidal evergreen that tolerat slightly pendulous branches give a soft or drought. Excellent hedge or screen, canadensis 'Cole's Prostrate' Spreading cultivar with stiff main branch downwards to create a truly prostrate for the plant's silver bark, which adds dime	#3 <u>20-25' H x 9-12' W</u> Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in v #5 24" Standard Part Shade <u>25-60' H x 12-20' W</u> es shade. Finely textured new , graceful look. Not tolerant o can be sheared to keep com #5 <u>6-12" H x 3-4' W</u> hes that knuckle under and b prm. Gnarly interior branches insion to the exceptional, low #3	rich, deep istant. ng, multi winter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade edles and f wind, heat pact. \$169.99 end show off plant.
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call fe plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK canadensis Native pyramidal evergreen that tolerat slightly pendulous branches give a soft or drought. Excellent hedge or screen, canadensis 'Cole's Prostrate' Spreading cultivar with stiff main branch downwards to create a truly prostrate for the plant's silver bark, which adds dime canadensis 'Dawsoniana'	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability 3-4' H x 3-4' W read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in v #5 24" Standard Part Shade 25-60' H x 12-20' W res shade. Finely textured new graceful look. Not tolerant o can be sheared to keep com #5 <u>6-12" H x 3-4' W</u> hes that knuckle under and b prm. Gnarly interior branches ension to the exceptional, low #3 10-12' H x 6-8' W	rich, deep istant. ng, multi vinter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade edles and f wind, heat pact. \$169.99 end show off plant. \$114.99
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call for plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK <u>canadensis</u> Native pyramidal evergreen that tolerat slightly pendulous branches give a soft or drought. Excellent hedge or screen, <u>canadensis 'Cole's Prostrate'</u> Spreading cultivar with stiff main branci downwards to create a truly prostrate for the plant's silver bark, which adds dime <u>canadensis 'Dawsoniana'</u> Extremely attractive tufts of short, brigh	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability 3-4' H x 3-4' W read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in v #5 24" Standard Part Shade 25-60' H x 12-20' W es shade. Finely textured new graceful look. Not tolerant o can be sheared to keep com, #5 6-12" H x 3-4' W hes that knuckle under and b brm. Gnarly interior branches ension to the exceptional, low #3 10-12' H x 6-8' W t green needles give the grad	rich, deep istant. ng, multi vinter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade edles and f wind, heat pact. \$169.99 end show off plant. \$114.99 cefully
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call fe plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK canadensis Native pyramidal evergreen that tolerat slightly pendulous branches give a soft or drought. Excellent hedge or screen, canadensis 'Cole's Prostrate' Spreading cultivar with stiff main branch downwards to create a truly prostrate for the plant's silver bark, which adds dime canadensis 'Dawsoniana'	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability 3-4' H x 3-4' W read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in v #5 24" Standard Part Shade 25-60' H x 12-20' W es shade. Finely textured new graceful look. Not tolerant o can be sheared to keep com, #5 6-12" H x 3-4' W hes that knuckle under and b brm. Gnarly interior branches ension to the exceptional, low #3 10-12' H x 6-8' W t green needles give the grace emmed plant a dense look. C	v rich, deep istant. ng, multi vinter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade edles and f wind, heat pact. \$169.99 end show off plant. \$114.99 Grows
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call for plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK <u>canadensis</u> Native pyramidal evergreen that tolerat slightly pendulous branches give a soft or drought. Excellent hedge or screen, <u>canadensis 'Cole's Prostrate'</u> Spreading cultivar with stiff main branci downwards to create a truly prostrate for the plant's silver bark, which adds dime <u>canadensis 'Dawsoniana'</u> Extremely attractive tufts of short, brigh arching shoots of this compact, multi-st	#3 20-25' H x 9-12' W Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability 3-4' H x 3-4' W read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in v #5 24" Standard Part Shade 25-60' H x 12-20' W es shade. Finely textured new graceful look. Not tolerant o can be sheared to keep com, #5 6-12" H x 3-4' W hes that knuckle under and b brm. Gnarly interior branches ension to the exceptional, low #3 10-12' H x 6-8' W t green needles give the grace emmed plant a dense look. C	v rich, deep istant. ng, multi vinter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade edles and f wind, heat pact. \$169.99 end show off plant. \$114.99 Grows
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call for plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK <u>canadensis</u> Native pyramidal evergreen that tolerat slightly pendulous branches give a soft or drought. Excellent hedge or screen, <u>canadensis 'Cole's Prostrate'</u> Spreading cultivar with stiff main branch downwards to create a truly prostrate for the plant's silver bark, which adds dime <u>canadensis 'Dawsoniana'</u> Extremely attractive tufts of short, brigh arching shoots of this compact, multi-st slowly, but attains a full, bushy form. A	#3 <u>20-25' H x 9-12' W</u> Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resi or pricing and availability <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> read-like tendrils. Slow growin reen foliage turns bronze in v #5 24" Standard Part Shade <u>25-60' H x 12-20' W</u> es shade. Finely textured new graceful look. Not tolerant o can be sheared to keep com #5 <u>6-12" H x 3-4' W</u> hes that knuckle under and b prm. Gnarly interior branches ension to the exceptional, low #3 <u>10-12' H x 6-8' W</u> t green needles give the grac emmed plant a dense look. C more attractive wide-leafed c #6	rrich, deep istant. ng, multi vinter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade edles and f wind, heat pact. \$169.99 end show off plant. \$114.99 Crows ultivar.
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call fe plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK canadensis Native pyramidal evergreen that tolerat slightly pendulous branches give a soft or drought. Excellent hedge or screen, canadensis 'Cole's Prostrate' Spreading cultivar with stiff main branch downwards to create a truly prostrate fo the plant's silver bark, which adds dime canadensis 'Dawsoniana' Extremely attractive tufts of short, brigh arching shoots of this compact, multi-st slowly, but attains a full, bushy form. A canadensis 'Sargentii Pendula'	#3 <u>20-25' H x 9-12' W</u> Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resion or pricing and availability <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> read-like tendrils. Slow growing reen foliage turns bronze in w #5 24" Standard Part Shade <u>25-60' H x 12-20' W</u> es shade. Finely textured new graceful look. Not tolerant of can be sheared to keep com #5 <u>6-12" H x 3-4' W</u> hes that knuckle under and b porm. Gnarly interior branches tension to the exceptional, low #3 <u>10-12' H x 6-8' W</u> t green needles give the grace temmed plant a dense look. Comore attractive wide-leafed com #6 <u>4-5' H x 8-10' W</u>	rich, deep istant. ng, multi vinter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade edles and f wind, heat pact. \$169.99 end show off plant. \$114.99 Crows ultivar.
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call for plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK <u>canadensis</u> Native pyramidal evergreen that tolerat slightly pendulous branches give a soft or drought. Excellent hedge or screen, <u>canadensis 'Cole's Prostrate'</u> Spreading cultivar with stiff main branch downwards to create a truly prostrate for the plant's silver bark, which adds dime <u>canadensis 'Dawsoniana'</u> Extremely attractive tufts of short, brigh arching shoots of this compact, multi-st slowly, but attains a full, bushy form. A	#3 <u>20-25' H x 9-12' W</u> Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resion or pricing and availability <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> read-like tendrils. Slow growing reen foliage turns bronze in w #5 24" Standard Part Shade <u>25-60' H x 12-20' W</u> es shade. Finely textured new graceful look. Not tolerant of can be sheared to keep com #5 <u>6-12" H x 3-4' W</u> hes that knuckle under and b porm. Gnarly interior branches tension to the exceptional, low #3 <u>10-12' H x 6-8' W</u> t green needles give the grace temmed plant a dense look. Comore attractive wide-leafed com #6 <u>4-5' H x 8-10' W</u>	rrich, deep istant. ng, multi vinter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade edles and f wind, heat pact. \$169.99 end show off plant. \$114.99 Crows ultivar.
Smaller, denser and narrower sport of ' green foliage. Hold green color in winte Call fe plicata 'Whipcord' Unusual form with long, thick glossy the branched globe shaped mound. Dark g TSUGA, HEMLOCK canadensis Native pyramidal evergreen that tolerat slightly pendulous branches give a soft or drought. Excellent hedge or screen, canadensis 'Cole's Prostrate' Spreading cultivar with stiff main branch downwards to create a truly prostrate fo the plant's silver bark, which adds dime canadensis 'Dawsoniana' Extremely attractive tufts of short, brigh arching shoots of this compact, multi-st slowly, but attains a full, bushy form. A canadensis 'Sargentii Pendula'	#3 <u>20-25' H x 9-12' W</u> Green Giant' with very glossy r. Fast growth rate. Deer resion or pricing and availability <u>3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> read-like tendrils. Slow growing reen foliage turns bronze in w #5 24" Standard Part Shade <u>25-60' H x 12-20' W</u> es shade. Finely textured new graceful look. Not tolerant of can be sheared to keep com #5 <u>6-12" H x 3-4' W</u> thes that knuckle under and b borm. Gnarly interior branches ension to the exceptional, low #3 <u>10-12' H x 6-8' W</u> t green needles give the grace temmed plant a dense look. C more attractive wide-leafed c #6 <u>4-5' H x 8-10' W</u> temlock.	v rich, deep istant. ng, multi winter. \$59.99 \$199.99 to Shade edles and f wind, heat pact. \$169.99 end show off plant. \$114.99 Grows ultivar. \$199.99

TOPIARIES

Topiaries provide a unique and dramatic focal point in the garden and are available in a range of sizes and species. The following list is a small selection of what we expect to carry in 2023. We are always on the lookout for new and interesting topiaries from our growers, so be sure to call or visit the nursery for the latest availability!

Chamaecyparis pisifera 'Cyano Viridis'	4-5' B&B Pom Pom	\$649.99
Pinus sylvestris 'Watereri'	#35 Poodled	\$999.99

ROSES

CLIMBING

Roses with long canes that can be trained along fences or walls with flowers of different size and form. Great for any backyard landscape, easy to manage. All Ablaze S Red

Autumn Sunset D Apricot-Yellow D White Cloud 10 D Bright Red Florentina S-D Pink with Orange/Yellow Center Fruity Petals **Golden Showers** S-D Butter Yellow Iceberg** S-D White S-D Multi Orange/Red/Yellow Blend Joseph's Coat Lavender Crush D Grape to Lavender New Dawn D Blush Pink S Purple and White Purple Splash Quicksilver D Lavender Sky's the Limit D Pastel Yellow **Tangerine Skies** D Tangerine Orange Westerland D Rich Apricot Orange S Fire-Engine Red Winner's Circle Zephirine Drouhin* D Medium Pink #3 \$45.99 #5 \$69.99

DAVID AUSTIN ENGLISH ROSES

Roses by the most famous English hybridizer. Classic, heavy petalled, English roses with strong fragrance, unusual colors, and modern hardiness. D Apricot/Yellow Center, Cream Outer Bathsheba Carding Mill D Pink/Apricot/Yellow Blend Charles Darwin **D** Bright Yellow Charlotte D Soft Yellow D Climber, White Claire Austin Darcey Bussell D Crimson Desdemona D White with Peach Hue Eglantyne D Soft Pink Emily Brontë S-D Soft Pink with Apricot Hue Eustacia Vye D Medium Pink with Apricot Hue Falstaff D Crimson D Pure Blush Pink Gentle Hermione Gertrude Jekyll D Bright Pink Golden Celebration D Golden Yellow Harlow Carr D Pure Pink Juliee Celebration D Salmon-Pink Lady of Shalott D Apricot and Yellow D Soft Pink Olivia Rose Austin Princess Alexandra of Kent D Warm Pink Roald Dahl D Apricot Yellow Silas Marner D Soft Mid-Pink D Climber, Blush Pink St. Swithun **Teasing Georgia** D Bold Yellow with Pale Outer Tess Of The d'Urbervilles D Climber, Bright Crimson The Alnwick Rose D Soft Warm Pink The Generous Gardener** D Soft Pale Pink D Rich Yellow The Poet's Wife Thomas à Becket D Crimson Red Tranguillity** D Pure White Windermere D Creamy Yellow Fading to White Wollerton Old Hall D Soft Apricot Fading to Cream

#3 \$59.99

DRIFT GROUND COVER

	groundcover roses and miniature roses. Tough and ndcovers. Beautiful repeat blooms like miniatures.
Apricot Drift	D Apricot
Buttercream Drift	D Yellow
Coral Drift	D Coral Orange
Peach Drift	D Peach
Pink Drift	S Hot Pink
Red Drift	S Scarlet Red
Sweet Drift	D Pink
White Drift	D White
	#2 \$39.99
	#3 \$45.99

FLORIBUNDA

		ninly in clusters. Grown in a more compact form
Brick HouseS-D Dark RedCandy Cane CocktailD White with Deep Pink to Red EdgesCanyon RoadD Brick RedCinco de MayoD Soft Coral Red, Lavender EdgeCream VerandaD Creamy ApricotEasy Does ItD Orange/Pink BlendEarth Angel (Parfuma)D Med-Light PinkGilded SunS-D YellowIcebergS-D WhiteIntrigueD Deep Purple-RedJulia ChildD Golden YellowKetchup & MustardD Yellow with Red EdgesLivin' EasyD Apricot Orange BlendMango VerandaS-D Copper OrangeMarmalade SkiesD Tangerine OrangeMoonlight in Paris (My Buqt.)D Apricot to Light PinkOh My!D Velvet RedPlum PerfectD Plum PurpleRainbow SorbetS-D Medium YellowSouth AfricaS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma)D Dark PinkSunsert HorizonS Yellow fades to Pink/Cherry RedSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95		
Candy Cane CocktailD White with Deep Pink to Red EdgesCanyon RoadD Brick RedCinco de MayoD Soft Coral Red, Lavender EdgeCream VerandaD Creamy ApricotEasy Does ItD Orange/Pink BlendEarth Angel (Parfuma)D Med-Light PinkGilded SunS-D YellowIcebergS-D WhiteIntrigueD Deep Purple-RedJulia ChildD Golden YellowKetchup & MustardD Yellow with Red EdgesLivin' EasyD Apricot Orange BlendMango VerandaS-D Copper OrangeMarmalade SkiesD Tangerine OrangeMoonlight in Paris (My Buqt.)D Apricot to Light PinkOh My!D Velvet RedPlum PerfectD Plum PurpleRainbow SorbetS-D Yellow/Orange/Red BlendSouth AfricaS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma)D Dark PinkSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95	20.0.0	
Canyon RoadD Brick RedCinco de MayoD Soft Coral Red, Lavender EdgeCream VerandaD Creamy ApricotEasy Does ItD Orange/Pink BlendEarth Angel (Parfuma)D Med-Light PinkGilded SunS-D YellowIcebergS-D WhiteIntrigueD Deep Purple-RedJulia ChildD Golden YellowKetchup & MustardD Yellow with Red EdgesLivin' EasyD Apricot Orange BlendMango VerandaS-D Copper OrangeMarmalade SkiesD Tangerine OrangeMoonlight in Paris (My Buqt.)D Apricot to Light PinkOh My!D Velvet RedPlum PerfectD Plum PurpleRainbow SorbetS-D Yellow/Orange/Red BlendSouth AfricaS-D Medium YellowSynskle & ShineS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma)D Dark PinkSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.90		
Cinco de MayoD Soft Coral Red, Lavender EdgeCream VerandaD Creamy ApricotEasy Does ItD Orange/Pink BlendEarth Angel (Parfuma)D Med-Light PinkGilded SunS-D YellowIcebergS-D WhiteIntrigueD Deep Purple-RedJulia ChildD Golden YellowKetchup & MustardD Yellow with Red EdgesLivin' EasyD Apricot Orange BlendMango VerandaS-D Copper OrangeMarmalade SkiesD Tangerine OrangeMoonlight in Paris (My Buqt.)D Apricot to Light PinkOh My!D Velvet RedPlum PerfectD Plum PurpleRainbow SorbetS-D Yellow/Orange/Red BlendSouth AfricaS-D Medium YellowSynset HorizonS Yellow fades to Pink/Cherry RedSunsert HorizonS Yellow with PinkMarge IteriaD Dark PinkSunsert HorizonS Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.90	2	
Cream VerandaD Creamy ApricotEasy Does ItD Orange/Pink BlendEarth Angel (Parfuma)D Med-Light PinkGilded SunS-D YellowIcebergS-D WhiteIntrigueD Deep Purple-RedJulia ChildD Golden YellowKetchup & MustardD Yellow with Red EdgesLivin' EasyD Apricot Orange BlendMango VerandaS-D Copper OrangeMarmalade SkiesD Tangerine OrangeMoonlight in Paris (My Buqt.)D Apricot to Light PinkOh My!D Velvet RedPlum PerfectD Plum PurpleRainbow SorbetS-D Yellow/Orange/Red BlendSouth AfricaS-D Dark Golden YellowSparkle & ShineS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma)D Dark PinkSunset HorizonS Yellow fades to Pink/Cherry RedSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.90	2	
Easy Does ItD Orange/Pink BlendEarth Angel (Parfuma)D Med-Light PinkGilded SunS-D YellowIcebergS-D WhiteIntrigueD Deep Purple-RedJulia ChildD Golden YellowKetchup & MustardD Yellow with Red EdgesLivin' EasyD Apricot Orange BlendMango VerandaS-D Copper OrangeMarmalade SkiesD Tangerine OrangeMoonlight in Paris (My Buqt.)D Apricot to Light PinkOh My!D Velvet RedPlum PerfectD Plum PurpleRainbow SorbetS-D Yellow/Orange/Red BlendSouth AfricaS-D Dark Golden YellowSparkle & ShineS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma)D Dark PinkSunset HorizonS Yellow fades to Pink/Cherry RedSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.90	-	
Earth Angel (Parfuma)D Med-Light PinkGilded SunS-D YellowIcebergS-D WhiteIntrigueD Deep Purple-RedJulia ChildD Golden YellowKetchup & MustardD Yellow with Red EdgesLivin' EasyD Apricot Orange BlendMango VerandaS-D Copper OrangeMarmalade SkiesD Tangerine OrangeMoonlight in Paris (My Buqt.)D Apricot to Light PinkOh My!D Velvet RedPlum PerfectD Plum PurpleRainbow SorbetS-D Yellow/Orange/Red BlendSouth AfricaS-D Dark Golden YellowSparkle & ShineS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma)D Dark PinkSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95		
Gilded SunS-D YellowIcebergS-D WhiteIntrigueD Deep Purple-RedJulia ChildD Golden YellowKetchup & MustardD Yellow with Red EdgesLivin' EasyD Apricot Orange BlendMango VerandaS-D Copper OrangeMarmalade SkiesD Tangerine OrangeMoonlight in Paris (My Buqt.)D Apricot to Light PinkOh My!D Velvet RedPlum PerfectD Plum PurpleRainbow SorbetS-D Yellow/Orange/Red BlendSouth AfricaS-D Medium YellowSparkle & ShineS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma) D Dark PinkSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95	,	•
IcebergS-D WhiteIntrigueD Deep Purple-RedJulia ChildD Golden YellowKetchup & MustardD Yellow with Red EdgesLivin' EasyD Apricot Orange BlendMango VerandaS-D Copper OrangeMarmalade SkiesD Tangerine OrangeMoonlight in Paris (My Buqt.)D Apricot to Light PinkOh My!D Velvet RedPlum PerfectD Plum PurpleRainbow SorbetS-D Yellow/Orange/Red BlendSouth AfricaS-D Medium YellowSparkle & ShineS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma) D Dark PinkSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95	U	5
IntrigueD Deep Purple-RedJulia ChildD Golden YellowKetchup & MustardD Yellow with Red EdgesLivin' EasyD Apricot Orange BlendMango VerandaS-D Copper OrangeMarmalade SkiesD Tangerine OrangeMoonlight in Paris (My Buqt.)D Apricot to Light PinkOh My!D Velvet RedPlum PerfectD Plum PurpleRainbow SorbetS-D Yellow/Orange/Red BlendSouth AfricaS-D Medium YellowSparkle & ShineS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma) D Dark PinkSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95		
Julia ChildD Golden YellowKetchup & MustardD Yellow with Red EdgesLivin' EasyD Apricot Orange BlendMango VerandaS-D Copper OrangeMarmalade SkiesD Tangerine OrangeMoonlight in Paris (My Buqt.)D Apricot to Light PinkOh My!D Velvet RedPlum PerfectD Plum PurpleRainbow SorbetS-D Yellow/Orange/Red BlendSouth AfricaS-D Medium YellowSparkle & ShineS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma) D Dark PinkSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95		
Ketchup & MustardD Yellow with Red EdgesLivin' EasyD Apricot Orange BlendMango VerandaS-D Copper OrangeMarmalade SkiesD Tangerine OrangeMoonlight in Paris (My Buqt.)D Apricot to Light PinkOh My!D Velvet RedPlum PerfectD Plum PurpleRainbow SorbetS-D Yellow/Orange/Red BlendSouth AfricaS-D Dark Golden YellowSparkle & ShineS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma) D Dark PinkSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95	•	
Livin' EasyD Apricot Orange BlendMango VerandaS-D Copper OrangeMarmalade SkiesD Tangerine OrangeMoonlight in Paris (My Buqt.)D Apricot to Light PinkOh My!D Velvet RedPlum PerfectD Plum PurpleRainbow SorbetS-D Yellow/Orange/Red BlendSouth AfricaS-D Dark Golden YellowSparkle & ShineS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma) D Dark PinkSunset HorizonS Yellow fades to Pink/Cherry RedSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95		
Mango VerandaS-D Copper OrangeMarmalade SkiesD Tangerine OrangeMoonlight in Paris (My Buqt.)D Apricot to Light PinkOh My!D Velvet RedPlum PerfectD Plum PurpleRainbow SorbetS-D Yellow/Orange/Red BlendSouth AfricaS-D Dark Golden YellowSparkle & ShineS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma) D Dark PinkSunset HorizonS Yellow fades to Pink/Cherry RedSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95	•	5
Marmalade SkiesD Tangerine OrangeMoonlight in Paris (My Buqt.)D Apricot to Light PinkOh My!D Velvet RedPlum PerfectD Plum PurpleRainbow SorbetS-D Yellow/Orange/Red BlendSouth AfricaS-D Dark Golden YellowSparkle & ShineS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma) D Dark PinkSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95		
Moonlight in Paris (My Buqt.)D Apricot to Light PinkOh My!D Velvet RedPlum PerfectD Plum PurpleRainbow SorbetS-D Yellow/Orange/Red BlendSouth AfricaS-D Dark Golden YellowSparkle & ShineS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma) D Dark PinkSunset HorizonS Yellow fades to Pink/Cherry RedSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95	•	
Oh My!D Velvet RedPlum PerfectD Plum PurpleRainbow SorbetS-D Yellow/Orange/Red BlendSouth AfricaS-D Dark Golden YellowSparkle & ShineS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma) D Dark PinkSunset HorizonS Yellow fades to Pink/Cherry RedSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95		
Plum Perfect D Plum Purple Rainbow Sorbet S-D Yellow/Orange/Red Blend South Africa S-D Dark Golden Yellow Sparkle & Shine S-D Medium Yellow Summer Romance (Parfuma) D Dark Pink Sunset Horizon S Yellow fades to Pink/Cherry Red Sunsprite S-D Deep Yellow True Sincerity D Yellow with Pink and Orange #2 \$39.95		
Rainbow SorbetS-D Yellow/Orange/Red BlendSouth AfricaS-D Dark Golden YellowSparkle & ShineS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma) D Dark PinkSunset HorizonS Yellow fades to Pink/Cherry RedSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95	,	
South AfricaS-D Dark Golden YellowSparkle & ShineS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma) D Dark PinkSunset HorizonS Yellow fades to Pink/Cherry RedSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95		
Sparkle & ShineS-D Medium YellowSummer Romance (Parfuma) D Dark PinkSunset HorizonS Yellow fades to Pink/Cherry RedSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95		
Summer Romance (Parfuma) D Dark Pink Sunset Horizon S Yellow fades to Pink/Cherry Red Sunsprite S-D Deep Yellow True Sincerity D Yellow with Pink and Orange #2 \$39.95		
Sunset HorizonS Yellow fades to Pink/Cherry RedSunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95	Sparkle & Shine	S-D Medium Yellow
SunspriteS-D Deep YellowTrue SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.95	Summer Romance (Parfuma)) D Dark Pink
True SincerityD Yellow with Pink and Orange#2\$39.99	Sunset Horizon	S Yellow fades to Pink/Cherry Red
#2 \$39.99	•	•
	True Sincerity	D Yellow with Pink and Orange
#3 \$45.99		#2 \$39.99
		#3 \$45.99

GRANDIFLORA

Large flowers in clusters, usually taller in habit with individual		
stems of clusters suitable for o	cutting.	
About Face	S-D Peach Orange	
All Dressed Up	D Bright Pink	
Bliss (Parfuma)	D Pale Pink to Cream	
Cherry Parfait	D Yellow-Orange Center with Pale Edges	
Crimson Bouquet	D Bright Red	
Gold Medal	D Yellow with Blush Edges	
Gold Struck	D Gold with Slight Orange Edges	
Mother Of Pearl	S-D Light Pink	
Nicole Carol Miller	D Pale Lavender with Intense Mauve	
Sitting Pretty	D True Pink	
Strike It Rich	S-D Copper Orange	
Twilight Zone	D Dark, Velvet Purple	

HYBRID TEA

Large flowers, typically one per stem, medium to tall, with long cutting stems.		
Barbra Streisand	D Lavender-Magenta	
Baronne de Rothschild	D Cherry Pink to Red	
Black Baccara	D Dark Velvet Red	
Dark Night	D Velvet Red with Yellow Undersides	
Enchanted Peace	D Yellow with Pink Edges	
Francis Meilland	D Pastel Pink	
Fiji	D Dark Cherry Pink	
Honor	D Bright White	
John F. Kennedy	D White	
Peace	D Lemon Yellow with Pink Edges	
Pink Traviata	D Bright Pink	
Pretty Lady Rose	D Hot Pink-Magenta	
Red Masterpiece	D Deep Red	
Ring of Fire (My Buqt.)	D Coral-Orange	
Secret's Out!	S-D Pure White	
Sweet Mademoiselle	D Salmon-Pink	
Sweet Spirit	D Hot Pink	
Take it Easy	S-D Red with Pale Undersides	
Traviata	D Bright Red	
Voodoo	S-D Yellow-Peace-Deep Orange	
	#3 \$45.99	

KNOCKOUT ROSES

Known for its disease resistance			
combination results in non-stop	blooms from spring through fall	Ι.	
Coral KO	S-D Coral-Peach		
Double KO	D Deep Cerise, Cherry Red	b	
Knock Out	S Red to Deep-Pink		
Peachy KO	S-D Pink with Yellow Center	er	
Petite KO	D Bright Red		
Pink KO	S Bright Pink		
Pink Double KO	D Bright Pink		
Sunny KO	S Yellow		
White KO	S White		
		#2	\$39.99
		#3	\$45.99

PAINTER'S COLLECTION

Brilliantly contrasted, striped roses inspired by the Great French Impressionist painters. Each variety has its own distinct coloring and fragrance. The Painters are known for their vigor, large blooms, and stunning colors.

Alfred Sisley	S-D Burnt Salmon/Orange with White
Camille Pissarro	D Yellow, Red, and White
Marc Chagall	D Pinks with Pale Yellow
Maurice Utrillo	D Red with Yellow & Cream. (Hyb.Tea)
	#3 \$45.99

PROVEN WINNERS

Collection of low maintenance,	disease resistant roses that bl	oom pro	olifically.
OSO Easy Double Red	D Bright Red, Orange Un	dertone	es
OSO Easy Easy Peasy	S-D Pink, Coral Underton	es	
OSO Easy Hot Paprika	S Orange with Yellow Cer	nter	
OSO Easy Italian Ice	S Pale yellow with Pink E	dges	
OSO Easy Mango Salsa	S-D Coral to Salmon with		Center
		#3	\$45.99
At Last	D Sunset Orange		
Reminiscent Crema	D Creamy White		
Ringo All-Star	S Pink/Purple/Orange		
Suñorita	S-D Red/Orange/Gold		
	J	#3	\$49.99

BEACH ROSE

Many varieties are fragrant	•		
rugosa	S Vibrant Deep Pink		
r. 'Alba'	S White		
r. 'Hammarberg'	D Vibrant Deep Pink		
r. 'Linda Campbell'	S-D Bright Red		
r. 'Pink Pavement'	S-D Salmon Pink		
r. 'Purple Pavement'	S-D Purple Red		
r. 'White Pavement'	S-D Blush to White		
virginiana	S Pink with Yellow Center		
-		#2	\$39.99
		#3	\$45.99

SUNBLAZE

A superb selection of miniat	ture rose varieties from Star® Ros	es & P	lants.
	ese compact roses bloom from spi		
perform well when used as	a border and are spectacular in co	ontaine	rs.
Amber Sunblaze	S-D Copper Orange		
Autumn Sunblaze	D Orange-Red		
Cherry Sunblaze	D Bright Red		
Lemon Sunblaze	D Pale Yellow		
Rainbow Sunblaze	D Yellow with Red Edges		
Salmon Sunblaze	D Reddish Orange		
Yellow Sunblaze	D Yellow		
		#2	\$39.99

SHRUB ROSE

Continuously blooming plants	with good disease resistance and hardiness.
Excellent for landscaping and	
Carefree Wonder	D Bright Pink with White Reverse
Coral Miracle	D Coral-Salmon Pink
Icecap	D Pure White
Miracle on the Hudson	S Red
Peppermint Pop	D Pink and White
Sea Foam	D Creamy White
Tequila® Supreme	D Orange-Pink Aging to Copper
The Fairy	D Light Pink
Thrive	S Bright Red
Whiteout	S Creamy White
	#3 \$45.99

TREE-FORM ROSES

Black Baccara	D Dark Velvet Red		
Gilded Sun	S-D Yellow		
Gold Medal	D Yellow with Blush Edges		
Orchid Romance	D Dark Pink		
Double Knock Out	D Red-Pink		
Pink Double Knock Out	D Pink		
Drift Pink	D Pink		
		#5	\$129.99

* Thornless Variety

** Nearly Thornless Variety

S Single S-D Semi-double D Double

FRUIT TREES & SHRUBS

CYDONIA, QUINCE Pineapple Dwarf	#7	\$114.99
	#1	J114.99
DIOSPYROS, PERSIMMON		
	#7	\$169.99
FICUS, FIG		
Brown Turkey	#3	\$49.99
Celeste	#3	\$49.99
Strawberry Verte	#3	\$49.99
	*Sold as Trop	ical Plants
GAYLUSSACIA, HUCKLEBERRY		¢10.00
Berried Treasure	#1	\$19.99
MALUS, APPLE		\$000 00
4-in-1 Combo	#7 #10 Eanalian	\$269.99
6-in-1 Combo	#10 Espalier	\$289.99
Braeburn Cox Orango Binnin	#7 #5	\$114.99 \$99.99
Cox Orange Pippin Fuji	#3 #7	\$99.99 \$114.99
Granny Smith	#7	\$114.99 \$114.99
Honeycrisp	#5	\$99.99
McIntosh	#3 #7	\$114.99
Northern Spy	#7	\$114.99
Pink Lady	#7	\$114.99
Royal Gala	#7	\$114.99
Winesap	#7	\$114.99
F		
PRUNUS		
Apricot		
Goldcot	#7	\$114.99
Cherry	<u></u>	¢111.00
Bing	#7 #7	\$114.99 \$114.99
Montmorency Peach	#1	φ114.99
Bounty	#5	\$99.99
Elberta	#3 #7	\$114.99
Redhaven	#5	\$99.99
(Condven	#0 #7	\$114.99
Plum		φ111.00
Damson	#5	\$99.99
Elephant Heart	#7	\$114.99
Santa Rosa	#7	\$114.99
Nectarine		
Arctic Glo	#7	\$114.99
Armking	#5	\$99.99
PYRUS, PEAR		
Bartlett	#7	\$114.99
Shinseiki	#5	\$99.99
	#7	\$114.99

RUBUS

Blackberry		
Chester	#2	\$39.99
Navaho	#5	\$54.99

\$39.99
\$39.99
\$54.99
\$39.99

SAMBUCUS, ELDERBERRY See DECIDUOUS SHRUBS

VACCINIUM

Lowbush Blu	eberry		
angustifolium	1	#1	\$24.99
Highbush Blu	Jeberry		
Blue Crop	Large light blue sweet berries, Mid	#3	\$49.99
Duke	Medium-large slightly tart berries, Early	#3	\$49.99
Jersey	Medium-large sweet berries, Mid-Late	#3	\$49.99
Northland	.	#2	\$44.99
Patriot	Large sweet berries, Early	#3	\$49.99
Silver Dollar		#2	\$49.99
Cranberry (n	nacrocarpon)		
Pilgrim		#1	\$34.99
0			
VITIS, GRA	\PE		
Concord			
Reliance			
Thompson			
		#2	\$39.99
			+

VINES		surfaces such as masonry walls with rootlets. Thick, reddish-bro 'Flirty Girl' (White)	own si #2	tems. \$54.99
CAMPSIS, TRUMPET VINE	Sun to Part Shade		#2	\$54.9
adicans		WISTERIA, WISTERIA		Full Su
Clusters of 3" long trumpet-shaped flowers adorn this summer. Vigorous, durable, tolerant of poor soils. Clim		florida 'Lawrence'		
species (Orange)	ios without support.	Vigorous, twining vine with large, cascading clusters of pale blue	e, fraç	grant,
Flava' (Yellow)		sweet pea-like flowers in June and July.	-	
Tango' (Coral Red w/Yellow Center)		Call for pricing and availabil	lity	
Call for pricing and	availability	frutescens 'Amethyst Falls'		
	avallability	Twining vine growing at about 1/3 the rate of Asian wisteria, make	king i	t better
CLEMATIS, CLEMATIS	Sun to Part Shade	suited for smaller spaces. Slightly fragrant purple racemes.		¢ 40.00
Twining vine prized for its incredible flowers, some as			#2	\$49.99
as the "Queen of the Climbers", Clematis plants will tra			#3	\$59.99
ences. Blooms early to late summer. Shades of blue,	red white or nurnle	macrostachya 'Blue Moon'	<u> </u>	
Ne typically carry Sweet Autumn clematis and seve		Very hardy wisteria. Dependably blooms up to three times in a g		
Assorted Varieties Call for pricing and		producing foot-long racemes of fragrant, pea-like lavender-blue		
	avallability		#2	\$49.99
	Full Que to Chada	1	#5	\$89.9
HYDRANGEA, CLIMBING HYDRANGEA	Full Sun to Shade			
nomala ssp. petiolaris				
Thick stalk attaches by root-like holdfasts to any porou				
eart-shaped foliage. Large clusters of white flowers in				
	#1 \$24.99			
	#2 \$42.99			
	#3 \$59.99			
	#5 \$99.99			
	#10 \$199.99			
LONICERA, HONEYSUCKLE	Sun to Part Shade			
sempervirens				
Beautiful native with tubular flowers that attract humm	ingbirds. Berries attract			
birds. Easy to grow and non-invasive. Blooms late spr				
Twining type.	0,			
Alabama Crimson' Rich Red with Orange				
Dropmore Scarlet' Coral Red with Orange				
Goldflame' Pink with Yellow				
John Clayton' Yellow				
'Major Wheeler' Coral Red				
Major Wheeler Coran Ned				
Peaches & Cream' Pink with Cream				
	ovoilability			
Call for pricing and	avallability			
PARTHENOCISSUS	Cup to Dout OF			
	Sun to Part Shade			
quinquefolia (Virginia Creeper)	1 1 11 11			
Vigorous native clinging vine with palmately compound				
bright crimson-red in late summer/early fall. Small darl				
Call for pricing and	availability			
tricuspidata (Boston Ivy)				
Popular clinging deciduous vine with purplish new gro				
before turning a brilliant dark red-purple in fall. Fast-gr				
Call for pricing and	availability			
POLYGONUM, SILVER LACE VINE	Full Sun			
aubertii				
Showy, fast-growing vine gives two seasons of bloom.	Small_creamy white			
flowers in frothy clusters. Light green heart-shaped fol				
Call for pricing and				
	avanabinty			

SCHIZOPHRAGMA, FALSE HYDRANGEA Part Shade-Shade hydrangeoides

Japanese vine with lacecap hydrangea-like white blooms in summer and deep green heart-shaped leaves that turn yellow in fall. Attaches to and grows up flat

ORNAMENTAL GRASSES & BAMBOO

AMMO	PHILA, E	BEACH	GRAS	SS			Full Sun
breviligu	lata 2-4' H	<u> + x 2-4' V</u>	N				Call for price

Native spreading grass for erosion-control and dune stabilization.

	011.	
CALAMAGROSTIS, FEATHER REED GRASS Sur	to P	art Shade
'Avalanche' 3-4' H x 1-3' W	#2	\$24.99
Green foliage with center white stripe. Silvery tan plumes.		<u> </u>
'Feather Fabulous' 3-4' H x 1-3' W	#3	\$32.99
Green foliage with large bright amber plumes in late summer.		
'Karl Foerster' 3-4' H x 1-3' W	#3	\$32.99
Very upright form with early blooming red-brown plumes turnin	ig gola	len in fall.
,		art Shade
<u>'Blue Zinger' 8-16" H x 12-24" W</u>	#2	<u>\$24.99</u>
<i>Blue-green spreading foliage.</i> 'Gold Strike' 10-15" H x 10-15" W	#1	¢10.00
Thin, creamy gold leaves with thin green edges.	#1	<u>\$19.99</u>
<u>'Ice Dance' 10-15" H x 10-15" W</u>	#1	<u>\$19.99</u>
Thin, white and green striped leaves.		
CHASMANTHUM, SEA OATS Sur	n to Pa	art Shade
latifolium 2-4' H x 1-3' W	#2	\$24.99
Vibrant green foliage into late fall. Attractive plumes of numero	ous flat	ttened oat
like spikelets.		
ERIANTHUS, HARDY PAMPAS GRASS		
	що	Full Sun
ravennae 8-10' H x 4-6' W Tall green foliage with very long, showy silvery white silky plun	<u>#3</u>	<u>\$32.99</u>
Tall green follage with very long, showy slivery white sliky plun	163.	
FESTUCA, BLUE FESCUE		Full Sun
<u>'Elijah Blue' 8-12" H X 8-12" W</u>	#1	\$16.99
Evergreen blue leaves with early summer small blue plumes	#2	\$24.99
		,
HAKONECHLOA, JAPANESE FOREST GRASS	Pa	art Shade
<u>'All Gold' 12-18" H x 12-18" W</u>	#1	<u>\$24.99</u>
Vigorous selection with bright yellow-green foliage.		
<u>'Aureola' 12-18" H x 12-18" W</u>	#1	<u>\$24.99</u>
Narrow bright yellow leaves with thin green lines.		
HELIOCTOTRICHON, BLUE OAT GRASS		Full Sun
sempervirens 2-3' H x 2-3' W	#1	
Clumping blue-gray foliage, similar to but larger than Festuca.	<u>#1</u>	
plumes in summer.	LUNG	Silver-Diue
MISCANTHUS, MAIDEN GRASS		Full Sun
<u>'Adagio' 3-4' H x 3-4' W</u>	#3	\$32.99
Dwarf, with silver lined, green foliage and pinkish plumes.		
<u>'Cosmopolitan' 5-7' H x 5-6' W</u>	#3	\$32.99
Wide green and white striped blades with bronze plumes.	щ о	¢20.00
<u>'Dixieland' 3-4' H x 3-4' W</u> Compact, with green and white variegated foliage.	#3	\$32.99
Gracillimus' 5-6' H x 5-6' W	#3	\$32.99
Very narrow green blades with center white stripe. Silver plum		ψ02.00
<u>'Graziella' 4-5' H x 4-5' W</u>	#3	\$32.99
Very similar to M. Gracillimus but slightly smaller.		
'Little Zebra' 3-4' H x 2-3' W	#3	\$32.99
Stiff green foliage with yellow banding. Wine-purple plumes.		
<u>'Morning Light' 3-5' H x 2-3' W</u>	#3	\$32.99
Green blades with narrow band of white on edges. Rose plum		¢20.00
Oktoberfest' 6-7' H x 4-5' W	#3	\$32.99

Wide green leaves with white center stripe, nice burgundy fall color and burgundy plumes that mature to tan.

'Purpurascens' 3-4' H x 3-4' W	#3	\$32.99
Green foliage turn brilliant orange-red in fall. Reddish plume	S.	
'Rigoletto' 2-3' H x 2-3' W	#3	\$32.99
Dwarf, with strongly variegated green and white foliage.		
<u>'Strictus' (Porcupine) 5-8' H x 3-4' W</u>	#3	\$32.99
Stiff green foliage with yellow banding. Coppery-silver plume		φ02.00
Variegatus' 4-6' H x 4-6' W	-s. #3	\$32.99
		φ <u></u>
Green and white strongly variegated foliage. Silver-white plu	imes.	
	un to Pa	art Shade
<u>'White' 2-4' H x 2-4' W</u>	#2	<u>\$24.99</u>
Delicate plumes create a white haze over fine textured leave	əs.	
'Pink' 2-4' H x 2-4' W	#2	<u>\$24.99</u>
Thin, green glossy leaves with masses of billowy pink plume	es	
PANICUM, SWITCHGRASS		Full Sun
'Cloud Nine' 5-7' H x 3-5' W	#3	\$32.99
		φ <u>3</u> Ζ.99
Wide, blue-gray foliage. Prolific, large seed heads in late su		\$20.00
<u>'Heavy Metal' 4-5' H x 2-3' W</u>	#3	\$32.99
Metallic lavender-blue foliage with reddish seed heads in lat	e summe	er. Yellow
fall color.		
<u>'Northwind' 5-6' H x 1-2' W</u>	#3	<u>\$32.99</u>
Blue-green foliage. Yellowish seed heads in late summer. The	hick uprig	ght leaves
hold up well in winter.		
<u>'Shenandoah' 3-4' H x 2-3' W</u>	#2	<u>\$24.99</u>
Green foliage tinges red by midsummer, becoming deep but	rgundy ir	n fall.
Burgundy seed heads in late summer.		
PENNISETUM, FOUNTAIN GRASS		Full Sun
alopecuroides 3-4' H x 2-3' W	#3	\$32.99
Arching green foliage. Creamy white plumes in early fall.	110	<u><u></u><u></u><u></u><u></u><u></u><u></u><u></u><u></u><u></u><u></u><u></u><u></u><u></u><u></u><u></u><u></u><u></u><u></u><u></u></u>
'Hameln' 2-3" H x 2-3" W	#2	\$24.99
	#2	φ24.99
Dwarf variety similar to species.	# 2	¢00.00
<u>'Little Bunny' 1-2" H x 1-2" W</u>	#3	\$32.99
Dwarf variety similar to species.		
'Red Head' 4-5' H x 4-5' W	#3	\$32.99
Bright green leaves with early flowering smoky-pink plumes.		
<u>'Karley Rose' 3-4' H x 3-4' W</u>	#2	<u>\$24.99</u>
Long-blooming oriental variety with deep green leaves and	smoky pi	nkish
purple plumes.		
SCHIZACHYRIUM, BLUESTEM		Full Sun
'Blaze' 2-4' H x 2-3' W	#2	\$24.99
Light green foliage turning deep red in fall.	π 4	Ψ_7.00
	#2	\$2/ 00
<u>'Blue Heaven' 2-4' H x 2-3' W</u>	#∠	\$24.99
Bluish-green leaves turn orange in the fall.	#0	¢04.00
<u>'The Blues' 2-4' H x 2-3' W</u>	#2	\$24.99
Dive an ender the stand the second stands of the fall		

Blue-green leaves turn red-orange in fall.

FARGESIA, BAMBOO		Part Shade	to Shade
<u>rufa 6-8' H x 6-8' W</u>		#2	<u>\$89.99</u>
Deer-resistant clumping hamboo	Hardy vidorous	unright fountain	with stoms

Deer-resistant clumping bamboo. Hardy, vigorous, upright fountain with stems arching outwards. Red-brown culm sheaths.

PHYLLOSTACHYS, BAMBOO	Sun to Part Shade
bisetii 15-20' H x unlimited	Call for price
	• ·· ·· · ·

Hardy, vigorous running species. Very dense dark green foliage with dark green culms.

PERENNIALS & GROUNDCOVERS

<u>Achillea – (Yarrow)</u> Sun. Excellent for cutting and drying. Fern-like foliage, blooms June – September 18-36" Yellows, Pinks, Reds, Whites.

<u>Aconitum – (Monkshood)</u> Sun to part shade. Deep blue summer blooms. <u>Agastache–(Hummingbird Mint)</u> Sun. Attractive to bees and hummingbirds. Blooms July-frost. Pink, purple, salmon, yellow. 1'-4'

<u>Ajuga – (Carpet Bugle)</u> Sun to part shade. Groundcover / rock garden plant. <u>Alcea–(Hollyhock)</u> Sun. Biennial. Classic for cottage gardens. Plant at the rear of the garden. Flowers reach 4'-8'. White, pink, red, purple, yellow, black. Blooms midsummer.

<u>Alchemilla – (Lady's Mantle)</u> Shade. Evergreen foliage. 18" yellow flowers. <u>Allium–(Ornamental Onion)</u> Sun. Critter resistant. 8"-24" blooms Spring and Summer. White, purple, yellow.

<u>Amsonia–(Blue Star)</u> Sun to part shade. True blue Native with airy foliage that has a striking fall color. 3'. Blooms April-May.

<u>Anemone – (Windflower)</u> Shade. September-October, 3' blooms. Pink, rose and white.

<u>Angelica – (Wild Parsnip)</u> Sun to partial shade. Broad, fringed foliage and deep reddish purple stems. 6-8" broad umbels of minute flowers that cap 5-6" plants. Blooms August-October.

<u>Anthemis – (Hardy marguerite)</u> *Sun. Great for cutting throughout summer.* 24-30" white or yellow daisy flower.

<u>Aquilegia – (Columbine)</u> Sun/part shade. Delicate flowers. Blooms May to June. 2-3' blue/red/white/yellow.

<u>Arabis – (Rock Cress)</u> Sun. Use for ground cover, rock garden or edging. Flowers in early spring. 8" white or pink.

<u>Arenaria – (Sandwort)</u> Shade. Grows like a carpet over rocks and walls. Flowers May to June.

<u>Armeria – (Thrift)</u> Sun. Rock garden plant, foliage grows in mounds. Blooms May to July. 12" white and rose.

<u>Artemisia – (Wormwood)</u> Sun. For edging rock and herb gardens. Texture & contrast for any garden. 8-24" silver.

<u>Aruncus – (Goat's Beard)</u> Sun to part shade. Astilbe look-alike, airy plumes of cream white flowers, blooms in June, 5-6' tall, staking is not necessary; grows more impressive with age.

Asarum-(Wild Ginger) Partial to deep shade. Striking, glossy, heart-shaped groundcover. 5"-10". Flowers appear under the leaves in early Spring.

<u>Asclepias – (Butterfly Weed)</u> Sun. Brilliantly colored mix of red, orange and yellow. Blooms June-July. 24-30".

<u>Aster – (Michaelmas Daisy)</u> Sun. Mounds of color from September to October. 10-15".

<u>Astilbe – (False Spirea)</u> Sun to part shade. Feathery spikes above intricately cut foliage, good for dried arrangements. 10-24" red, white, pink. <u>Abrietia – (Purple Rock Cress)</u> Sun to part shade. Spreading plant for walls, rock gardens or borders. Blooms early spring. 6" purple.

Aurina – (Alyssum / Basket of Gold) Sun. Used for rock gardens or borders. Blooms April and May. 8-10" gold.

Baptisia – (False Indigo) Sun to part shade. Backbone plant, 3-4' with intense blue flowers in June. Bloom is followed by dark seed pods.

<u>Bellis – (English Daisy)</u> Sun. Large button flowers cover plants in early spring. 6".

Brunnera – (Bugloss) Part Shade. Heart-shaped, dark green foliage. Small light blue flowers with yellow centers bloom on 18" tall stalks in spring.

Campanula – (Canterberry Bells / Scottish Bells) Bell shaped flowers bloom June to August. 8" – 24" blue or white.

<u>Centaurea – (Cornflower)</u> Sun. Good for cutting. Blooms May-August. 18-36".

<u>Cerastium – (Snow in Summer)</u> Used as ground cover, borders or rock gardens. Produces flowers May to June. 4-6" white.

<u>Chelone–(Turtlehead)</u> Partial shade. Native used for late season color in the shade. 3'. Pink, purple, white.

<u>Chrysanthemum coccineum – (Painted Daisy)</u> Sun. Daisy flowers with delicate foliage, perfect for cutting. Blooms June to July. 24".

<u>Chrysanthemum matricaria – (Feverfew)</u> Sun. Attractive border plant with a mass of flowers blooming July to August. 8-10" yellow. <u>Cimicifuga racemosa – (Bugbane)</u> Shade. 24" spikes topped white on low basal foliage. August- October.

Convallaria – (Lily of the Valley) Shade. Small fragrant bell shaped flowers in May to June. 6-8" white.

<u>Coreopsis – (Tickseed)</u> Sun to part shade. Daisy-like flowers are great for cutting. June to frost. 12-20" yellow.

<u>Crocosmia–(Montbrettia)</u> Sun. Excellent for cutting and critter resistance. Attracts hummingbirds and butterflies. 1'-4'. Yellow, orange, red. Blooms mid-late Summer.

Delphinium – (Larkspur) Sun. Popular for tall spikes of color for early summer. 4-5'.

<u>**Dianthus barbatus** – (Sweet William)</u> Bright rock garden plant. Blooms June to July. 6-20" pink, white, scarlet.

<u>Dianthus caryophyllus – (Hardy Carnation)</u> *Sun. Excellent cut flower. Blooms June to July.* 18" *pink, yellow, red, white.*

<u>Dianthus deltoides – (Pinks)</u> Sun. Brilliant as a ground cover, edging or rock garden. May - July. 6-9" white, red pink.

<u>Dicentra spectabilis– (Bleeding Heart)</u> Part sun or shade. Unique heart shaped blossoms blooming in May-October. 30" pink or white.

<u>Dictamnus – (Gas Plant)</u> Sun. Outstanding garden plant. Rose colored flowers, citrus scented foliage. Blooms June-July. 3-4" white.

<u>Digitalis</u> – (Foxglove) Sun to part shade. Elegant spikes of tubular flowers. June to August. 3-4' yellow, pink, white.

Doronicum – (Leopard's Bane) Sun to part shade. Attractive plant for border and cutting. Daisy-like flowers. May to June. 20" bright yellow. **Echinacea** – (Coneflower) Tall to 4'. Heat tolerant. Blooms July to

September.

<u>Echinops – (Globe Thistle)</u> Sun. Excellent for drying, ball shaped flowers. July. 2-3' blue.

<u>Epimedium–(Barrenwort)</u> Full shade. Rare evergreen shade lover. Blooms April-June. 6"-12". Yellow, white, purple, orange, pink. Red.

<u>Erigeron – (Fleabane)</u> Sun. Flower similar to Asters. Blooms June September. 10-20".

Eupatorium – (Joe Pye Weed) Sun to part shade. Clusters of tiny pinkish purple or white flowers top this tall native plant that likes moist areas. Attracts butterflies. Seed heads persist into winter. 2.5'-7'.

<u>Euphorbia – (Spurge)</u> *Sun. Clear yellow flowers, Blooms June-September.* 10-20".

<u>Gaillardia – (Blanket Flower)</u> Sun. Brilliant colored, daisy-like flowers bloom early summer to frost. 12-30" red/yellow.

<u>Galium–(Sweet Woodruff)</u> Partial to full shade. Popular dry shade loving groundcover or pathway edging. White. 6"-12". Spreads by roots.

<u>Geranium – (Cranesbill)</u> Sun to part shade. Blooms May-September. <u>Geum</u> <u>– (Avens)</u> Sun to part shade. Favorite for rock gardens, cut flowers. Booms May to July. 24" yellow, orange, red.

<u>Gypsophila – (Baby's Breath)</u> Attractive for cut flower arrangements. 24-36" white. pink/

<u>Helenium – (Helen's Flower)</u> Daisy-like flowers for cutting or border. Blooms late summer to fall. 30" yellow.

<u>Helianthemum – (Sun Rose)</u> Low growing for rock garden or ground cover blooming midsummer. 6" orange, red, yellow.

<u>Helianthus – (Perennial Sunflower)</u> Sun to part shade. Clear yellow flowers grow 4-5'. Blooms August-September.

Helleborus – (Hellebore) Shade. 18-24" evergreen plants flowers February April. Gold, rose pink, violet, white, green, black.

Helliopsis – (Orange Sunflower) Sun to part shade. Oxeye. Blooms July August. 3'.

<u>Hemerocallis – (Daylily)</u> Sun to part shade. Dependable perennial with showy flowers. June to frost. 15"-32" pink, red, orange, yellow, purple, white. <u>Heuchera – (Coral Bells)</u> Sun to part shade. Dainty bell shaped flowers. May to July. 18-24".

<u>Hibiscus – (Rose Mallow)</u> Sun to part shade. Huge flowers, maple like leaves. Grow 4-5'. Blooms August-September. White, red, pink.

Hosta – (Plantain Lily) Sun or shade. Excellent for borders, spikes of flowers in summer. 12-24" blue and white.

<u>Houttuynia – (Chamelon)</u> Shade. Bright leaves splashed yellow and red. Some morning sun gives better color. Vigorous spreader. 4" high.

<u>Hypericum – (St. John's Wort)</u> Sun to part shade. Evergreen for rock garden or ground cover blooming May to July. 6-12" yellow.

<u>Iberis – (Candytuft)</u> Sun. Evergreen for rock garden or ground cover with color April to May. 10" white, pink.

<u>Incarvillea – (Hardy Gloxinia)</u> Sun to part shade. Blooms late spring. TENDER!

Iris germanica – (German or Bearded Iris) Sun. Blooms late spring. 2-3'. Iris pumilla – (Dwarf Iris) Sun. Dwarf version of bearded Iris. Blooms April to May. 6-8".

<u>Iris sibirica – (Siberian Iris)</u> Sun. Tall, narrower petals, good for cutting. Blooms May to June. 32-42".

<u>Knautia – (Bachelor's Button)</u> Sun. Similar to Scabiosa. Blooms June September. 30" lavender, dark red flowers.

<u>Kniphofia – (Red Hot Poker)</u> Sun. Striking flower for cutting blooms late summer. 2-3' red-yellow.

<u>Lamiastrum – (False Nettle)</u> Shade to part shade. Mound forming foliage. 12" yellow.

<u>Lamium – (Dead Nettle)</u> Part to full shade. Ground cover or contrast plant. Flowers April to July. 48" white or pink.

Lavandula – (Lavender) Sun. Fragrant deep purple blooms. Narrow, toothed silvery leaves.

Leontopodum – (Edelweiss) Sun. Booms early summer.

Leucanthemum – (Shasta Daisy) Sun. Large flowering daisies are great for cutting. Blooms early to late summer. 24-30" white, yellow.

Lewisia – (Bitter Root) Part Shade. Blooms begin in May, reblooms until August. 4-6" Evergreen rosette, white, yellow, pink and salmon.

<u>Liatris – (Gayfeather)</u> Sun. Large Spikes of flowers perfect for cutting July to September. 24-36" purple, white and rose.

Ligularia – (Bottle Rocket) Part sun to shade. Large leaves with long leaf stalks and unique daisy-like flowers. Prefers moist areas.

<u>Lilium – (Asiatic Lily)</u> Sun. Hybrid lilies, beautiful border plants and cut flowers. Blooms June to August.

<u>Limonium– (Sea Lavender)</u> Sun. Excellent cut or dried. Deer resistant and salt tolerant. Blooms mid-late Summer. Purple. 18"

Lobelia – (Cardinal Flower) Sun to part shade. Spikes of flowers from July to September. 36" red, blue.

<u>Lunaria – (Money Plant)</u> Sun to part shade. Seed pods form on these plants, best for dried arrangements. July to August. 24".

<u>Lychnis – (Maltese Cross)</u> Sun. Large clusters of flowers in June to July. 36" red, orange, rose pink.

<u>Malva – (Rose Mallow)</u> Sun to part shade. Big bushy plant, blooms on 3-4' stems. July-October. As many as fifty stems covered with soft pink flowers. Monarda – (Bee Balm) Sun to part shade. Fragrant flowers attract

hummingbirds and bees. Blooms June to July 24-48" scarlet, pink, white, lavender.

<u>Myosotis – (Forget-Me-Not)</u> Sun to part shade. Blooms May to June. 6-8" blue, pink, white.

<u>Nepeta – (Catmint)</u> Sun. Compact and uniform habit. Blooms June September. 1' blue flowers.

<u>Nipponanthemum–(Montauk Daisy)</u> Sun. Attracts butterflies. Blooms Sept-October. White. 3'

<u>**Oenothera** – (Evening Primrose)</u> Sun. Blooms June to August. 3' with 4" yellow flowers.

<u>Paeonia – (Peony)</u> Sun to part shade. Most popular shrubby plant, large flowers bloom late Spring to early Summer. 24-36" pink, red, white

Pachysandra – (Japanese Spurge) Part shade to shade. Evergreen groundcover.

Papaver nudicle – (Iceland Poppy) Sun. Long flowering compact plants. Good cut flowers. May-July. 10-12" white, orange, pink, yellow.

Papaver orientale – (Oriental Poppy) Sun. Bright crepe paper-like flowers blooming May to June. 2-3' red, scarlet, orange, salmon.

<u>**Penstemon** – (Beard Tongue)</u> Sun to part shade. Spikes of tubular flowers. June to July. 20-36" pink, purple, blue and scarlet.

Perovskia – (Russian Sage) Loose open clump of silver foliage with hundreds of tiny lavender flowers. Fragrant. Needs good drainage. 3-5.' Blooms Summer through Fall.

<u>Phlox paniculata – (Garden Phlox)</u> Sun. Sturdy, upright form. In July and August it bears flowers in shades of white, coral, pink, red, lavender, and violet, sometimes with a lighter or darker eye. 2-4'.

Phlox subulata – (Ground Phlox) Sun. Perfect ground cover for rock garden, slopes, borders. April to May 4-6" blue, pink, red, purple, white.

<u>Physalis – (Chinese Lantern)</u> Sun. Showy orange pods for dried flowers. July to August. 20". Reseeds aggressively.

<u>Physostegia – (Obedient Plant)</u> Sun to part shade. Spikes of trumpet-like flowers bloom July to September. 24" pink or white.

<u>Platycodon – (Balloon Flower)</u> Sun. Blooms June until frost. 18-36" blue, pink, white.

Polemonium – (Jacob's Ladder) Sun to part shade. Dainty bell shaped flowers, fern-like foliage. April to May. 24" blue or white.

<u>**Primula acaulis** – (Primrose)</u> Sun to part shade. Good plant for shade areas. April to June. blue, red, yellow, white.

Pulmonaria – (Lungwort) Shade. 12" long leaves, dappled silver spots. Blooms in April with graceful clusters of rosy buds on 12" stems open to flowers that start pink and age to deep blue.18".

Rudbeckia – (Black Eyed Susan) Sun to part shade. Large daisy with dark centers. August to October. 24".

<u>Sagina – (Moss)</u> Partial to full shade. Dense moss-like mass with tiny flowers in spring. 3" green/white flowers.

<u>Salvia – (Meadow Sage)</u> Sun. Spikes of flowers. June to July. 2' blue, white, pink. Cut back encourages multiple re-blooms.

Scabiosa – (Pin Cushion Flower) Sun. Large flowers. 30" blue, lavender, pink, white. Blooms late Spring-frost.

<u>Sedum – (Stonecrop)</u> Sun. Most varieties grow in dry soil. Unusual flowers spring to fall. 4-24".

<u>Sempervivum – (Hens and Chicks)</u> Sun. Low growing evergreen succulents. Summer blooms. Rock garden favorite. 3".

<u>Sidalcea – (False Mallow)</u> Sun. Lacy flowers on an erect 3' stalk. Blooms in summer. Rose, white and pink.

<u>Silene – (Catchfly)</u> Grows to 6" in a rosette, rosy-purple flowers.

<u>Solidago canadensis</u> – (Goldenrod) Sun. 3-4' with long arching golden yellow sprays. Blooms August-October.

<u>Stachys – (Lamb's Ear)</u> Sun. Soft silver gray foliage, attractive accent plant, blooms in July. 12-18" purple flower.

<u>Tradescantia – (Spiderwort)</u> Sun to part shade. Native grass like plant. Blooms June-July. 15-18" blue, white or purple.

<u>**Trollius** – (Globe Flower)</u> Part sun to shade. Dark yellow butter cups on 20" plants. Blooms May to June.

<u>Veronica – (Speedwell)</u> Sun to part shade. Good border plant with spikes of long flowering blooms. 15-20" Rose, blue, white.

<u>Viola – (Johnny Jump-up)</u> Sun to part shade. Tiny pansy like flowers. Rock garden plant. Purple-yellow.

<u>Vinca minor – (Myrtle)</u> Part Shade to Shade. Evergreen groundcover with periwinkle blue flowers in summer.

Quart	\$9.99
1 gallon Round	\$19.99
Jumbo Square	\$16.99-\$24.99
Classic Round	\$16.99-\$44.99
8" Pot	\$19.99-\$39.99
2 gallon	\$22.99-\$99.99
Ground Cover 1/2 Flat	\$29.99

During our busy months we receive fresh merchandise daily. We carry a wide variety of plant material in various sizes and colors and can special order items and sizes not stocked in store. Please call for our latest availability and specific pricing.

Prices on specialty plants are subject to change. Additional discounts available for large quantities

ANNUALS

SPRING

AlyssumPussy Willow BranchesBacopaForsythia BranchesBellisSenecio Angel WingsCarnationOsteospermumPansies/ViolasRanunculusPericallisSprouted Bulbs (Tulips, Daffs, Hyacinth, etc.)

Bacopa

Bidens

Browallia

Cleome

Cosmos

Dianthus

Dichondra

Euphorbia

Gazania

Gerbera

Lantana

Lobularia

Portulaca

Snapdragon

Sunpatiens

Verbena

Zinnia

Salvia

Morning Glory

Osteospermum

New Guinea Impatiens

Heuchera

SUMMER

Argyranthemum Begonia Brachycome Calibrachoa Coleus Dahlia Diascia Dusty Miller Fuchsia Geranium (Pelargonium) Helichrysum Impatiens Lobelia Marigold Nasturtium Nicotiana Petunia Potato Vine Scaevola Sunflower Torenia Vinca

FALL

Aster Chrysanthemum

Ornamental Cabbage & Kale Ornamental Peppers

SPIKES & GRASSES

Cordyline Dracaena Purple Fountain Grass

TROPICALS

Agapanthus Canna Croton Dipladenia Eugenia Gardenia Hibiscus Jasmine Mandevilla

We receive shipments daily in season and can order larger quantities with a few days' notice. Please call for pricing and availability.

6-pack Annuals	\$4.99
4-pack Annuals	\$5.99
3" Accent Plants	\$4.99
4" Accent Plants	\$6.99
Qt Proven Winners	\$9.99
6" Summer Annuals	\$9.99-\$24.99
Quart Summer Annuals	\$9.99
10" to 14" Combo Hanging Baskets	\$29.99-\$79.99
6", 8" & 12" Mums	\$9.99-\$39.99
6" Fall Annuals	\$9.99
Call for pricing and availability.	

HERBS & VEGETABLES

We carry a wide variety of 4" vegetables, including Chef Jeff's, dozens of varieties of heirloom tomatoes, and a huge selection of herbs. We also have large patio pots of vegetables and hanging tomatoes and peppers.

6-pack	\$4.99
3" Vegetables	\$4.99
4" Vegetables	\$6.99
4" Herbs	\$6.99
1 gal. Herbs	\$19.99-\$29.99
Patio Pots Vegetables	\$39.99-\$69.99
	Call for pricing and availability.

POTTERY

We offer glazed ceramic, lightweight fiberglass and clay pots in sizes ranging from 4" to 24".

Call for pricing and availability.

STATUARY

We carry a large selection of statuary from Athens, Massarelli's, Designs in Stone, Secret Garden and Burley. We can place in-season special orders if you are looking for a particular item.

Small and large garden animals Birdbaths Benches Urns Columns Figures Fountains of all sizes

Call for pricing and availability.

Contractors receive a 25% discount on regularly priced pottery and statuary

SALT TOLERANT PLANTS

Trees & Shrubs

Acer tataricum - Tatarian Maple Aesculus x carnea - Red Horse Chestnut Aronia arbutifolia - Chokeberry Betula nigra - River Birch Buddleia sp. - Butterfly Bush Buxus microphylla - Littleleaf Boxwood Callicarpa americana – Beautyberry Calluna sp., Erica sp. - Heather/Heath Carvopteris - Bluebeard Chaenomeles sp. - Quince Chamaecyparis pisifera – False Cypress Clethra alnifolia - Summersweet Cornus sericea - Redosier Dogwood Cotoneaster sp. - Cotoneaster Cryptomeria japonica - Japanese Cedar Cytisus sp. - Scotch Broom Fraxinus sp. - Ash Ginkgo biloba - Ginkgo Gleditsia triacanthos - Honey Locust Gymnocladus dioicus - Kentucky Coffeetree Heptacodium - Seven Sons Flower Hibiscus syriacus - Rose of Sharon Hydrangea macrophylla - Bigleaf Hydrangea Hypericum - St. John's Wort Ilex crenata - Japanese Holly llex glabra - Inkberry Ilex opaca, Ilex x meservae - American & Blue Hollies Juniperus sp. - Juniper Juniperus virginiana - Eastern Red Cedar Koelreuteria paniculata - Goldenrain Tree Leucothoe sp. - Leucothoe Ligustrum sp. - Privet Larix sp. – Larch Liquidambar styraciflua - Sweetgum Lonicera sempervirens - Honeysuckle Vine Magnolia virginiana - Sweetbay Magnolia Malus - Crabapple Myrica pensylvanica - Northern Bayberry Nyssa sylvatica - Tupelo Picea glauca - White Spruce Picea pungens - Colorado Spruce Pieris floribunda - Mountain Andromeda Pinus mugo - Mugo Pine Pinus nigra - Austrian Pine Pinus sylvestris - Scotch Pine Pinus thunbergii - Japanese Black Pine Platanus x acerifolia - Planetree Potentilla sp. - Cinquefoil Prunus cistena - Sand Cherry Prunus maritima - Beach Plum Pyrus calleryana - Flowering Pear Quercus palustris - Pin Oak Quercus rubra - Red Oak Rosa rugosa - Beach Rose Salix alba - Weeping Willow Spirea japonica - Spirea Syringa reticulata - Japanese Tree Lilac Syringa vulgaris - Common Lilac Taxus cuspidata - Japanese Yew Thuja occidentalis - Arborvitae Vaccinium – Blueberry Viburnum dentatum - Arrowwood Viburnum Viburnum opulus - Cranberry Bush Viburnum Vitex agnus-castus - Chaste Tree Yucca filamentosa - Yucca

Vines

Campsis radicans – Trumpet Vine Clematis paniculata – Sweet Autumn Clematis Hydrangea anomala – Climbing Hydrangea Parthenocissus quinquefolia – Virginia Creeper Schizophragma hydrangeoides – False Hydrangea Wistera - Wistera

Perennials & Ground Covers

Achillea - Yarrow Ajuga - Carpet Bugle Anemone - Windflower Aquilegia - Columbine Arabis - Rock Cress Arctostaphylos uva-ursi - Bearberry Armeria - Thrift Artemisia - Wormwood Aster - Michaelmas Daisy Astilbe - Feather Flower Baptisia - False Indigo Brunnera – Bugloss Cimicifuga – Bugbane Coreopsis - Tickseed Delphinium – Larkspur Dianthus - Sweet William Dicentra - Bleeding Heart Digitalis - Foxglove Echinops - Globe Thistle Euphorbia - Spurge Gaillardia – Blanket Flower Gypsophila - Baby's Breath Hedera helix – English Ivy Hemerocallis - Daylily Heuchera - Coral Bells Hosta - Plantain Lily Iris - German & Siberian Iris Kniphofia - Red Hot Poker Monarda - Bee Balm Nepeta - Catmint Pachysandra - Pachysandra Paeonia - Peony Papaver - Poppy Penstemon – Beard Tongue Perovskia – Russian Sage Phlox – Phlox Platycodon - Balloon Flower Polemonium - Jacob's Ladder Rudbeckia - Black Eyed Susan Salvia - Meadow Sage Sedum – Stonecrop Sempervivum - Hens & Chicks Stachys - Lamb's Ear Thymus - Thyme Veronica - Speedwell Vinca - Myrtle

Grasses

Ammophilia – Beach Grass Calamagrostis – Feather Reed Grass Chasmanthium – Northern Sea Oats Elymus – Blue Lyme Grass Festuca – Elijah Blue Fescue Helictotrichon – Blue Oat Grass Miscanthus – Maiden Grass Panicum – Switchgrass Pennisetum – Fountain Grass

SHADE TOLERANT PLANTS

Trees & Shrubs

Acer griseum - Paperbark Maple Acer rubrum - Red Maple Acer saccharum - Sugar Maple Acer palmatum – Japanese Maple Amelanchier sp. - Serviceberry Aronia arbiutifolia - Chokeberry Azalea sp. - Azalea Buxus sp. - Boxwood Callicarpa - Beautyberry Calycanthus floridus - Sweetshrub Carpinus sp. - Hornbeam Cercis canadensis - Eastern Red Bud Cephalotaxus sp. - Japanese Plum Yew Chamaecyparis obtusa - Hinoki Cypress Chionanthus virginicus - Fringetree Clethra alnifolia - Summersweet Cornus sp. - Dogwood Corylus sp. - Hazelnut Daphne sp. - Daphne Fothergilla sp. - Fothergilla Enkianthus sp. - Enkianthus Euonymous fortunei - Euonymous Fagus sylvatica - European Beech Fothergilla sp. - Fothergilla Hamamelis sp. - Witchhazel Heptacodium - Seven Sons Flower Hydrangea macrophylla - Bigleaf Hydrangea Hydrangea querciifolia - Oakleaf Hydrangea Hypericum sp.- St. John's Wort Ilex sp. - Holly Itea sp. - Sweetspire Kalmia latifolia - Mountain Laurel Leucothoe sp. – Leucothoe Ligustrum sp. - Privet Lindera benzoin - Spicebush Magnolia virginiana - Sweetbay Magnolia Microbiota decussata - Russian Carpet Cypress Myrica pensylvanica - Northern Bayberry Nyssa sylvatica - Tupelo Oxydendrum arboretum - Sourwood Pieris sp. - Andromeda Rhododendron sp. - Rhododendron Rhus aromatica – Fragrant Sumac Schizophragma - False Hydrangea Stewartia sp - Stewartia Styrax japonicus - Japanese Snowbell Taxus sp. – Yew Thuja sp. – Arborvitae Tsuga canadensis – Hemlock Vaccinium sp. - Blueberry Viburnum sp. – Viburnum Vines Clematis paniculata - Sweet Autumn Clematis Parthenocissus quinquefolia - Virginia Creeper Partenocissus tricuspidata - Boston Ivy Hydrangea anomala - Climbing Hydrangea Schizophragma hydrangeoides - False Hydrange Polygonum aubertii - Silver Lace Vine

Perennials & Ground Covers

Aconitum – Monkshood Ajuga – Carpet Bugle Alchemilla – Landy's Mantle Anemone – Windflower

Aquilegia – Columbine Aruncus - Goat's Beard Asarum - Ginger Astilbe - Feather Flower Brunnera - Bugloss Campanula - Bell Flower Chelone - Turtle Head Cimicifuga - Bugbane Convallaria - Lily of the Valley Dicentra - Bleeding Heart Digitalis - Foxglove Doronicum - Leopard's Bane Epimedium - Barrenwort Ferns Geranium - Cranesbill Helleborus - Hellebore Hemerocalis - Daylily Heuchera - Coral Bells Hosta - Plantain Lily Lamium, Lamiastrum - Dead Nettle Ligularia - Ragwort Monarda - Bee Balm Penstemon - Beard Tongue Pulmonaria - Lung Wort Polemonium - Jacob's Ladder Tiarella - Foamy Bells Grasses Calamagrostis - Feather Reed Grass Carex - Sedge Chasmanthium - Sea Oats Hakonechloa - Japanese Forest Grass

SMALL ORNAMENTAL TREES

Acer palmatum - Japanese Maple Amelanchier - Serviceberry Betula nigra - Fox Valley Dwarf Betula pendula - Trost Dwarf Betula pendula - Serpentine Form Young's Weeping Campsis radicans - Tree Form Trumpet Vine Cercis canadensis - Red Bud Chionanthus virginicus - Fringetree Cornus florida - Flowering Dogwood Cornus kousa - Kousa Dogwood Cotinus - Smokebush Fagus sylvatica - Weeping Purple Beech Heptacodium miconoides - Seven Sons Flower Hibiscus syriacus - Rose of Sharon Hydrangea paniculata - Tree Form Panicle Hydrangea Laburnum watereri - Golden Chain Tree Magnolia sp. - Magnolia Malus sp. - Crabapple Prunus ceracifera - Purple Leaf Plum Prunus subhirtella & hybrids - Weeping Cherry Physocarpus - Tree Form Ninebark Pyrus calleryana - Flowering Pear Rosa - Tree Form Rose Sambucus nigra – Tree Form Elderberry Salix caprea - French Pussy Willow Salix integra 'Hakuru Nishiki - Tree Form Dappled Willow Stewartia koreana - Stewartia Styrax japonica - Snowbell Syringa meyeri - Tree Form Dwarf Korean Lilac Syringa patula - Tree Form Miss Kim Lilac Syringa reticulata - Japanese Tree Lilac Syringa vulgaris - Common Lilac, Canadian Lilac

DEER RESISTANT PLANTS

Plants with an (A) rating are rarely browsed, while those with a (B) rating may occasionally be eaten. **Trees & Shrubs** Acer - Maple (B) Aesculus - Buckeye/Horsechest. (A/B) Amelanchier - Serviceberry (B) Albizia - Mimosa (A) Arctostaphylos - Bearberry (A) Aronia - Chokeberry (B) Betula - Birch (A) Buddleia - Butterfly Bush (A) Buxus - Boxwood (A) Calluna/Erica - Heather/Heath (A) Callicarpa – Beautyberry (B) Calycanthus - Sweetshrub (B) Caryopteris - Blue Mist Shrub (A) Chaenomeles - Quince (B) Chamecyparis - Falsecypress (B) Chionanthus - Fringetree (B) Cornus - Dogwood Shrubs (B) Cotinus - Smokebush (B) Cotoneaster - Cotoneaster (B) Cryptomeria - Japanese Cedar (B) Cytisus - Broom (A) Daphne - Daphne (A) Deutzia – Deutzia (B) Enkianthus – Enkianthus (B) Fagus – Beech (B) Forsythia - Forsythia (B) Fothergilla - Fothergilla (B) Gleditsia - Honeylocust (B) Juniperus - Juniper (A/B) Halesia - Silverbell (B) Hamamelis - Witchhazel (B) Hibiscus - Rose of Sharon (B) Hypericum - St. John's Wort (B) Ilex - Inkberry/Winterberry (B) Leucothoe - Leucothoe (A/B) Liriodendron - Tulip Tree (B) Metasequoia - Dawn Redwood (B) Ligustrum - Privet (B) Microbiota – Carpet Cypress (A) Myrica - Bayberry (A) Oxydendrum - Sourwood (B) Philadelphus – Mockorange (B) Picea - Spruce (A/B) Pieris – Japanese Andromeda (A) Pinus - Pine (A/B) Potentilla - Cinquefoil (A) Prunus - Japanese Cherry (B) Rhododendron - PJM Varieties (B) Rhus – Sumac (A/B) Salix - Willow (B) Sambucus - Elderberry (A/B) Symphoricarpos - Coralberry (B) Syringa – Lilac (B) Viburnum – Viburnum (A/B) Yucca - Yucca (A) Vines Campsis radicans - Trumpet Honeysuckle Parthenocissus quinquefolia - Virginia Creeper

Perennials

Achillea – Yarrow (B) Aconitum - Monkshood (A) Actaea/Cimicifuga - Snakeroot (B) Agastache - Hyssop (A) Ajuga – Bugleweed (A) Allium - Ornamental Onion (A) Alchemilla – Lady's Mantle (B) Amsonia – Blue Star (A) Anemone – Japanese Anemone (B) Artemesia - Silvermound (A) Asarum – Ginger (A) Asclepias - Butterfly Weed (B) Aster - Aster (B) Astilbe - Astilbe (B) Aurina - Basket of Gold (A) Baptisia - False Indigo (A) Brunnera – Bugloss (A) Convallaria - Lily of the Valley (A) Chelone - Turtlehead (B) Coreopsis verticillata - Tickseed (A) Dianthus - Maiden Pinks (A/B) Dicentra – Bleeding Heart (A/B) Digitalis - Foxglove (A/B) Echinacea - Coneflower (B) Epimedium - Barrenwort (A) Euphorbia - Spurge (A) Ferns (A) Galium - Sweet Woodruff (A) Geranium - Cranesbill (B) Helenium - Sneezeweed (B) Helleborus - Lenten Rose (A) Heuchera - Coral Bells (B) Iris – Iris (A) Lamium - Deadnettle (A) Lavandula - Lavender (A) Liatris - Gayfeather (A/B) Ligularia - Ligularia (A) Liriope - Lily Turf (B) Lobelia - Cardinal Flower (A/B) Monarda - Bee Balm (A/B) Mentha - Mint (A) Nepeta - Catmint (A) Paeonia - Peony (A) Pachysandra - Pachysandra (A) Papaver - Poppy (B) Perovskia - Russian Sage (A) Polemonium - Jacob's Ladder (B) Pulmonaria - Lungwort (A) Rudbeckia - Black Eyed Susan (B) Salvia - Garden Sage (B) Scabiosa – Pincushion Flower (B) Stachys - Lamb's Ear (A) Tiarella - Foamflower (B) Thymus – Thyme (A) Tradescantia - Spiderwort (B) Veronica - Veronica (B) Vernonia - Ironweed (A) Vinca - Periwinkle (B) Grasses Most Ornamental Grasses & Sedges (A) NOTE: In extreme winters, deer have been known to eat even the

most deer resistant plants, such as spruce. We strongly recommend deer protection on evergreen specimen plants, screens and hedges.

Wisteria floribunda - Japanese Wisteria

DROUGHT TOLERANT PLANTS

Trees & Shrubs

Abies concolor - Concolor Fir Aronia arbutifolia - Chokeberry Buddleia sp. - Butterfly Bush Buxus sp. - Boxwood Calluna sp. & Erica sp. - Heather & Heath Carpinus sp. - Hornbeam Caryopteris sp. - Bluebeard Chaenomeles sp. - Quince Cotinus coggygria - Smokebush Cotoneaster sp. - Cotoneaster Cytisus sp. – Scotch Broom Daphne sp. – Daphne Euonymous sp. Euonymous Ginkgo biloba – Ginkgo Gleditsia triancanthos - Honey Locust Hamamelis sp. - Witchhazel Hydrangea paniculata - Panicle Hydrangea Hybiscus syriacus - Rose of Sharon Hypericum sp. - St. John's Wort Itea virginica - Sweetspire Juniperus sp. – Juniper Kalmia latifolia - Mountain Laurel Ligustrum sp. - Privet Microbiota decussate - Russian Carpet Cypress Myrica pensylvanica - Northern Bayberry Philadelphus sp. - Mockorange Physocarpus sp. - Ninebark Picea omorika - Serbian Spruce Picea pungens - Colorado Spruce Pinus sp. - Pine Platanus x acerifolia - Plant Tree Potentilla sp. - Cinquefoil Prunus maritime - Beach Plum Pyrus calleryana - Flowering Pear Rosa rugosa - Beach Rose Quercus - Oak Spiraea sp. - Spirea Syringa reticulata - Japanese Tree Lilac Yucca filamentosa - Yucca Zelkova serrata - Japanese Elm

Vines

Campsis radicans - Trumpet Honeysuckle Parthenocissus quinquefolia - Virginia Creeper Polygonum aubertii - Silvwer Lace Vine

Perennials & Groundcovers

Arctostaphylos - Bearberry Achillea - Yarrow Aguilegia - Columbine Arabis – Rock Cress Artemesia - Wormwood Asclepias - Butterfly Weed Aster - Michaelmas Daisy Baptisia - False Indigo Coreopsis - Tickseed Delosperma - Hardy Ice Plant Dianthus - Sweet William Echinacea - Cone Flower Eryngium - Sea Holly Euphorbia - Spurge Gaillardia - Blanket Flower Gypsophila - Baby's Breath

Hemerocallis - Daylily Iberis - Candytuft Kniphofia – Red Hot Poker Lavadula – Lavender Liatrus - Gayfeather Monarda – Bee Balm Nepeta - Catmint Perovskia - Russian Sage Phlox subulata - Ground Phlox Rudbeckia – Black Eyed Susa Salvia - Sage Sedum – Stonecrop Sempervivum – Hens & Chicks Solidago - Goldenrod Thymus - Thyme Veronica - Veronica

WETLAND PLANTS

Trees & Shrubs

Acer - Red Maple, Silver Maple Amelanchier - Serviceberry Aronia sp. - Chokeberry Azalea viscosum - Swamp Azalea Betula nigra - River Birch Carpinus caroliniana – American Hornbeam Calycanthus floridus - Allspice/Sweetshrub Cephalanthus occidentalis - Buttonbush Chamaecyparis nootkanensis – Alaskan Cedar Chamaecyparis pisifera – Sawara Cypress Chionanthus virginicus - Fringetree Clethra alnifolia - Summersweet Cornus sp. - Dogwood Shrubs Enkianthus campanulate - Enkianthus Fraxinus pennsylvanica - Green Ash Gleditsia triacanthos - Honeylocust Hamamelis - Witchhazel llex glabra - Inkberry Ilex verticillate - Winterberry Itea virginica - Sweetspire Leucothoe - Leucothoe/Fetterbush Liquidambar styracilflua - Sweetgum Lindera benzoin - Spicebush Magnolia virginiana - Sweetbay Magnolia Malus - Crabapple Metasequoia glyptostromboides - Dawn Redwood Myrica pensylvanica - Bayberry Nyssa sylvatica - Tupelo/Blackgum Ostrya virginiana - Hophornbean Pinus nigra – Austrian Pine Platanus - Plane Tree, Sycamore Quercus bicolor - Swamp White Oak Quercus palustris - Pin Oak Salix sp. - Willow Trees & Shrubs Sambucus Canadensis - Elderberry Taxodium distichum - Bald Cypress Thuja - Arborvitae Ulmus - American Elm, European Elm Vaccinium sp. - Highbush Blueberry, Cranberry Viburnum dentatum – Arrowwood Viburnum Viburnum opulus – European Cranberrybush Viburnum trilobum – American Cranberrybush

Perennials & Groundcovers

Aconitum – Monkshood Alchemilla molis - Lady's Mantle Aruncus - Goat's Beard Asarum - Ginger Asclepias - Swamp Milkweed Aster - New England/New York Aster Astilbe - Astilbe Brunnera - Bugloss Convallaria – Lily of the Valley Chelone - Turtlehead Cimicifuga - Snakeroot Dicentra - Bleeding Heart Eupatorium - Joe Pye Weed, Boneset Polygonatum - Solomon's Seal Ferns – Many Varieties Filipendula – Meadowsweet Helleborus sp. - Lenten Rose Helianthus - Swamp Sunflower Heliopsis - Ox-eye Sunflower

Hosta - Plantain Lily Hemerocallis - Daylily Heuchera - Coral Bells Hibiscus - Rose Mallow Iris - Siberian Iris, Blue Flag Iris Lamium - Deadnettle Ligularia - Ragwort Liriope - Lilyturf Lobelia - Cardinal Flower Monarda - Bee Balm Physostegia - Obedient Plant Platycodon - Balloon Flower Pulmonaria - Lungwort Tiarella - Foamflower Trollius - Globeflower Vernonia - Ironweed Zizia - Golden Alexander

Grasses

Sedges, Reeds, Sea Oats, Bluestem, Switchgrass

Grasses

Most Ornamental Grasses, Some Sedges

PLANTS FOR WILDLIFE

(BU) Attracts Butterflies(BE) Attracts Bees(H) Attracts Hummingbirds(BI) Attracts Birds

Trees & Shrubs

Acer rubrum - Red Maple (BE) Aeculus pavia - Red Buckeye (H, BE) Albizia julibrissen - Mimosa/Silk Tree (H) Amelanchier sp. - Serviceberry (BI, BE) Aronia arbutifolia - Chokeberry (BI, BE) Azalea sp. - Azalea (H, BE) Buddleia sp. - Butterfly Bush (BI, BU, BE) Callicarpa sp. - Beautyberry (BI) Calluna sp. & Erica sp. - Heather & Heath (BE) Caryopteris sp. - Bluebeard (BU, BE) Ceanothus sp. - New Jersey Tea (BE) Cephalanthus occidentalis - Buttonbush (BE) Cercis canadensis - Redbud (BE) Chaenomales sp. - Quince (H, BÉ) Chionanthus virginicus - Fringetree (BI) Cletha alnifolia - Summersweet (BU, BE) Cornus florida - Flowering Dogwood (BI, BU) Corylus avellana - Hazelnut (BI, BE) Cotoneaster sp. - Cotoneaster (BE) Cytisus - Scotch Broom (BE) Deutzia - Deutzia (BE) Enkianthus - Enkianthus (BE) Genista lydia - Bangle (BE) Heptacodium - Seven Sons Flower (BE) Hibiscus syriacus - Rose of Sharon (BI) Hypericum - St. John's Wort (BE) Ilex sp. - Holly (BI, BE) Juniperus sp. - Juniper (BI) Kolkwitzia amabilis - Beauty Bush (H, BU) Ligustrum sp. - Privet (BI, BU, BE) Lindera benzoin - Spicebush (BI, BU) Liriodendron tulipifera - Tulip Tree (BE) Malus sp. - Apple, Crabapple (BI, BE) Myrica pensylvanica - Bayberry (BI) Nyssa sylvatica - Tupelo (BI) Philadelphus sp. – Mockorange (BE) Physocarpus sp. - Ninebark (BE) Pieris sp. - Andromeda (BE) Potentilla sp. - Potentilla (BU, BE) Prunus sp. - Cherry & Plum (BU, BE) Prys sp. - Pear (BE) Quercus sp. - Oak (BI) Rhododendron sp. - Rhododendron (H, BU, BE) Rosa sp. - Rose (BI, BU, BE) Rubus sp. - Blackberry, Raspberry (BE) Salix sp. - Willow (BI, BE) Styrax japonica - Snowbell (BE) Syringa sp. - Lilac (H, BU) Taxus sp. - Yew (BI) Tilia sp. – Linden (BE) Vaccinium sp. - Blueberry (BI, BE) Viburnum sp. - Viburnum (BI, BE) Weigela sp. - Weigela (H, BE)

Vines

Campsis radicans – Trumpet Vine (H) Clematis – Clematis (BE) Lonicera – Honeysuckle (H, BE) Parthenocissus quinquefolia – Virginia Creeper (BI) Wisteria sp. – Wisteria (BU, BE) Vitis – Grape (BI)

Perennials & Groundcovers

Achillea - Yarrow (BU) Ajuga - Carpet Bugle (H, BE) Aquilegia - Columbine (HU, BE) Arcostaphylos uva-urisi - Bearberry (BI) Armeria - Thrift (BE) Asclepias - Butterfly Weed, Milkweed (H, BU, BE) Aster - Michaelmas Daisy (BI, BU, BE) Astilbe - Feather Flower (H) Centaurea - Cornflower (BI, BE) Coreopsis - Tickseed (BI, BU) Delphinium – Larkspur (BU) Dianthus - Sweet William (H, BU, BE) Dicentra - Bleeding Heart (H) Digitalis - Foxglove (H, BE) Echinacea - Coneflower (H, BI, BU, BE) Echinops - Globe Thistle (BI, BU, BE) Eupatorium - Joe Pye Weed (BU, BE) Gaillardia - Blanket Flower (BU) Geranium - Cranesbill (BE) Helleborus - Hellebore (BE) Heuchera - Coral Bells (H) Helianthus - Sunflower (BE) Hemerocalis - Daylily (H, BU) Iberis - Candytuft (BU, BE) Iris sp. - Iris (BE) Lamium - Dead Nettle (BE) Lavandula - Lavender (BU, BE) Leucanthemum - Daisy (BU) Liatris –Gayfeather (BU) Lillium - Asiatic Lily (H, BU) Lobelia - Cardinal Flower (H, BI, BE) Lupinus - Lupine (BU, BE) Lythrum - Loosestrife (BU) Monarda - Bee Balm (H, BI, BU, BE) Nepeta - Catmint (BU) Papaver - Poppy (BE) Penstemon - Beard Tongue (H) Perovskia - Russian Sage (BE) Phlox – Phlox (BU) Polemonium - Jacob's Ladder (BE) Primula - Primrose (BE) Pulmonaria - Lungwort (BE) Rudebckia - Black Eyed Susan (BI, BE) Salvia - Meadow Sage (BE) Scabiosa - Pincushion Daisy (BE) Sedum - Stonecrop (BI, BU, BE) Solidago - Goldenrod (BE) Thymus - Thyme (BE) Tradescantia - Spiderwort (BE) Veronica - Speedwell (BE)

Grasses

Erianthus – Hardy Pampas Grass (BI) Miscanthus – Maiden Grass (BI) Panicum – Switch Grass (BI) Pennisetum – Fountain Grass (BI)

NATIVE PLANTS

Trees & Shrubs

Abies balsamea - Balsam Fir Acer rubrum - Red Maple Acer saccharum - Sugar Maple Amelanchier canadensis – Serviceberry Aronia arbiutifolia - Chokeberry Asimina triloba - Paw Paw Calycanthus floridus - Sweetshrub Campsis radicans - Trumpet Creeper Carpinus carolina - Hornbeam Carya sp. - Hickory (Pignut, Shagbark, Mockernut) Ceanothus americanus - New Jersey Tea Cercis canadensis - Eastern Red Bud Cephalanthus occidentalis - Buttonbush Clethra alnifolia - Summersweet Cornus florida - Flowering Dogwood Cornus amomum - Silky Dogwood Cornus racemosa - Gray Dogwood Cornus sericea - Redosier Dogwood Diospyros virginiana - Common Persimmon Fothergilla sp. - Fothergilla Enkianthus campanulata - Enkianthus Fagus grandifolia - American Beech Fraxinus pennsylvanica - Green Ash Hamamelis virginiana - Witchhazel Hydrangea querciifolia - Oakleaf Hydrangea Hypericum prolificum - Shrubby St. John's Wort llex glabra - Inkberry Ilex opaca – American Holly Ilex verticillata - Winterberry Itea virginica - Sweetspire Juglans nigra - Black Walnut Juniperus communis - Common Juniper Juniperus virginiana - Eastern Red Cedar Kalmia latifolia - Mountain Laurel Lindera benzoin - Spicebush Liquidambar styraciflua - Sweetgum Liriodendron tulipifera - Tulip Tree Magnolia virginiana - Sweetbay Magnolia Myrica pensylvanica - Northern Bayberry Nyssa sylvatica - Tupelo Ostrva virginiana - Hophornbeam Oxydendrum arboretum - Sourwood Pinus resinosa - Red Pine Pinus strobus - Eastern White Pine Pinus virginiana – Virginia Pine Platanus occidentalis - Sycamore Prunus maritime - Beach Plum Quercus alba - White Oak Quercus rubra - Red Oak Quercus pallustris - Pin Oak Rhododendron maximum - Rosebay Rhododendron Rhus aromatica - Fragrant Sumac Salix discolor - Pussy Willow

Sambucus canadensis - Elderberry Taxodium distichum – Bald Cypress Taxus canadensis – Canadian Yew Thuja occidentalis – Eastern Arborvitae Tilia americana - Linden Tsuga canadensis – Hemlock Ulmus Americana – American Elm Vaccinium angustifolium – Lowbush Blueberry Vaccinium corymbosum – Highbush Blueberry Viburnum dentatum – Arrowwood Viburnum Viburnum trilobum – Cranberrybush Viburnum

Vines

Lonicera sempervirens – Trumpet Honeysuckle Parthenocissus quinquefolia – Virginia Creeper

Perennials & Groundcovers

Aquilegia - Columbine Asarum - Ginger Asclepias - Butterfly Weed, Milkweed Aster - Michaelmas Daisy Arctostaphylos uva-ursi - Bearberry Baptisia - False Indigo Cimicifuga - Bugbane Coreopsis - Tickseed Dicentra - Bleeding Heart Echinacea - Coneflower Eupatorium - Joe Pye Weed Geranium - Cranesbill Heuchera - Coral Bells Hibiscus - Rose Mallow Iris - Bearded Iris, Blue Flag Iris Liatris - Gavfeather Lobelia - Cardinal Flower Lupinus - Lupine Monarda - Bee Balm Oenothera - Evening Primrose Penstemon - Beard Tongue Phlox - Woodland Phlox, Garden Phlox, Creeping Phlox Polemonium - Jacob's Ladder Rudbeckia - Black Eyed Susan Salvia - Meadow Sage Sedum - Stonecrop Solidago - GoldenRod Tiarella - Foamy Bells Trollius - Globeflower Viola – Johnny Jump Up

Grasses

Ammophilia breviligulata – Beach Grass Chasmanthum latifolium – Northern Sea Oats Panicum virgatum – Switchgrass NOTE: Please check with your local conservation commission for their specific listing of acceptable plants for mandated native plantings.

USDA PLANT HARDINESS ZONES



The 2012 USDA Plant Hardiness Zone Map is the standard by which gardeners and growers can determine which plants are most likely to thrive at a location. The map is based on the average annual minimum winter temperature, divided into 10-degree F zones. Northeastern Massachusetts is located within USDA Plant Hardiness Zone 6. However, we have found that Zone 6 plants are susceptible to winter damage in our area. In general, we recommend purchasing plants which are hardy to Zone 5. South-facing, sheltered areas are suitable for Zone 6 plants. Zone 4 plants should be used for container plantings that are intended to remain outside year-round.

TREE AND SHRUB PRICING

- All tree & shrub prices listed under the descriptions are retail prices.
- All prices are subject to change based on supplier substitutions and availability.
- Pricing in this guide applies to Ipswich location only.
- For our most current pricing and availability, please request a quote from our Tree and Shrub Department.